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Dittman scores 50 as Vikings win trophy
Coach Floyd Henson&#39;

Tippecanoe Valley Vik-

ings brought home the
first trophy in their

short history Saturday
night as they outclassed
Oregon=-Davis 94-80 to

win the Culver holiday
tourney.

The big story in the

game was the scoring
antics of Ron Dittman,

who shattered the school

scoring record, the
Culver gym record, and

his own personal record

by ripping the nets for
50 points,

The game opened with
all the fury the champ-
fonship game was entit-

led to, as both. teams

came out firing, and
after six minutes the
score was knotted at
16-16, But the Vikings
reeled off nine straight
points to end the quar-
ter with a 25-16 lead.

At this point, a shoot-

ing match between Ditt-

man and the Bobcat&#39;s
Grover. Morris had de-

veloped as the two had
scored 12 and 10 points,

respectively. But in
the second quarter Ditt-

man closed that contest

By Ron Newlin

NEWS Sportswriter

and opened the game
itself, scoring _2 at

the team&#39 23 points as

TVHS went to the locker
room with a 48-35 lead.

Inthe second-half

very little changed as

the Vikings worked at

shutting off any offense

Oregon-Davis could mus-

ter and scored almost

at will itself. The
lead ballooned to over

20 midway through the
fourth quarter and the

bench finished it off
at 94-80 to win the

tourney.

Cont. inside
Ron Dittman

Mangus new Akron clerk

Gerald Mangus, South
Pine St., Akron, will

be sworn in at 7 p.m,

tonight as Akron clerk-
treasurer. Mangus, a

retired Studebaker Cor-

poLration empioyee and a

former So. Bend resi-

dent, will replace Wil-
lis Bowen who resigned

effective January 1.

Mentone appointments made

William Cochran was

named to a

_

four-year
term on the Bell Memor-
ial “Library board at

Monday night&#3 Mentone

town board meeting. He

will replace Lois Mill-

er who resigned,
Also named by the board

were Gene Norton, chief

of police; Harry Sulli-

van, superintendent of

public works; E, Lee Ba~

zini, town attorney;
Lyman Mollenhour, fire

chief; Joe Good, assis-

tant fire chief. Ken-

neth Bush was named

board president.

Board members are tak-

ing applications for a

full-time employee for

TV& JVs Enter

B-Team Tourney

Tippecanoe Valley&#3
junior varsity teamwill

meet Culver at 10:30

Saturday morning in the

second game of a four-

way tourney at Mishawaka
Marion high school. The

host teamwill meet Bre-

men in the opening game.
The consolation game

will be at:2 p.m. and

the championship contest

will be at 3:30.
,

Tickets, $1 for adults
and 50 cents for stu-

dents, may be purchased
at the door.

the water works depart-
ment and for a part-time
deputy marshall. Appli-

cations may be obtained
from any board member

or clerk-treasurer Mar-

ie Coleman. All appli-
cations will be review-

ed at the January 6

meeting.
‘Present at the year-

end meeting were board

members Bush, James Whet-

stone and Bill Boardman
and Mrs, Celeman,

Moore Will Head

Akron Masons

Norman W. Moore, Sr.

will be installed as

Worshipful Master of the

Akron Masonic lodge on

Tuesday, January 6, in

a public ceremony.
Other officers to be

installed at the 7:30

p.m. meeting include

Gary Luckenbill, senior

warden; Michael Reed,
junior warden; Dale

Smith, treasurer; Mer-

rill O. Kendall, secre-

tary; David Sheetz, sen-

ior deacon; Jerry Bick-

el, junior deacon; the

Rev. Claude Fawns, chap-
lain; James Bickel, sen-

ior stewart; Henry Rohr,
junior stewart, and Ron-

ald Fenimore, tyler.
Arden Butts, Gilbert

Jenkins and John* York

are members of the board

of trustees.

Ron Fenimore has been

re-elected president of
the town board and oth-

er appointments remain

the same: Ed Hauser,
chief of,police; Flor-

ence Katz, water and

sewer billing clerk;
Jesse Brown, attorney;
Garland Sparks, water

and street superinten-
dent, and Eldon Brower,

supervisor of the sew-

age disposal plant.

Gagnon Accepts
Bahney Position

John Gagnon, a Decem-

ber graduate of Inter-

national Junior Coll-

ege&# business manage-
ment training program,

has accepted a bookkeep-
ing position with Bahney

Chevrolet Sales in Ak-

ron.

Son of Mr. and Mrs.

Marvin Gagnon, he is a

1973 graduate of Akron

High School where he was

a member of the student
council: and the intra-

mural basketball team.

Akron Library-

Akron, Indiana

GEORGE SHEETZ AND MARGARET STERK render lard

one of the last orders of business

day’s work,
of fresh cracklings

icacy.

in a long

and at the same time produce a batch

long a butchering day del-

Winter is butchering time

“Text by Goldie Kesler

Photos by Ann Sheetz

NOTE: I had just taken a

series of pictures of

butchering homestyle at

the George Sheetz resi-

dence when Mrs. Kessler

submitted a reminiscence

of butchering day. so I

chose to use her text

because the basic day is

stidl the same. And

cracklings are ever bit

as good now with a bit

of salt as they were

then. It’s a lot of work,

but nothing is quite like

butchering day. AS

Our neighbors had boys
in college so they al-

Most Valuable

Jeff Shoemaker, a 1973

graduate of Mentone High
School, has been select-

ed Most Valuable Runner

for the 1974 Ball State

University cross country
team,

.

Cardinal coach Jerry
Rushton made the announ-

cement after a vote of

the BSU harrier squad.
Shoemaker led Ball

State over the finish

line in ten of its Ll

cross country meets as

the Cardinals posted a

5-1 dual meet record and

finished first in both

the Mid-American South-

ern Division and Indiana

ways liked to butcher

when the boys were home

to help or hinder during
the holidays. We were

up at crack of dawn al-

though I was never sure

about that. I still get
up early from habit but

I have yet to hear the

crack of dawn.

The water in two

iron kettles must be hot

enough to scald by the

time there is daylight
to see the pigs& eyes.
Each man of the house

must shoot and stick his

own pigs. In case you

Cont. inside

at BSU

Intercollegiate meets,
third in the MAC, fourth

in the Notre Dame Invi-

tational and ninth in

the NCAA District Four.

Shoemaker, one of five

sophomore lettermen on

this past fall&#39;s squad,
finished first in four

dual meets and won the

Indiana Intercollegiate
individual title.
The son of Mr, and

Mrs. Kenneth Shoemaker

earned seven letters in

track and cross country
at Mentone. He is mar-

ried to the former Car-

olyn Hackworth of War-

saw.

big



WIELDING a sharp knife and with saw at hand,

up half a hog.
Sausage.

Sheetz,

George Sheetz rapidly cuts

Meat scraps in plastic tub at right will be ground into

The day’s work provided fresh pork for the George and David

Lincoln Lukens and Charles Sterk families.

Winter I Butchering Time

‘Cont. from page

don&#3 know, pigs are

stuck in-the neck with

a sharp butcher knife so

the heart still beating
will’ pump the blood -all

out and leave clean

meat. My father taught
me early in life how to

sharpen a knife on a

steel. Time is never

lost keeping .a knife

sharp. I hate dull

knives in the kitchen.

The pigs were then sous-

ed up and downina bar-

rel of scalding water

and the business of

scraping all the hair

off began. Farmers are

so clean about their

work, especially about

butchering with plenty
of hot -and cold water

to keep the carcasses

and tables washed, The

weather is usually cold
at butchering time and

I well remember a day
when a strong east wind

blew. The thermometer
reached -12° before mid-

afternoon and the meat

froze before it got
cold.

After the hogs are

scraped, the heads are

cut off. A row of hog
heads ona butcher board

is a sight to behold.
Then they are pulled up
on racks and the insides

Mr. and Mrs. Roger
Miller, Melody Acres,

Warsaw, are parents of

a six pound, ten ounce

son, Troy Matthew, born
December 21 at Murphy
Medical Center, The mo-

can be removed. That

is a man&# work, The

women had padded the old

work table in the: summer

kitchen with papers and

were ready to begin tak-
ing out the lard, The

whole insides of a big,
fat hog were dumped on

the table and the smell
of butchering filled
the air, especially if

even one tiny cut was in

the wrong place and the

gas leaked out.

But itwas all fun and

the helpers all stayed
for dinner. The

~

men

were busy, and you would

be surprised how soon a

fat got bathing in a mud

puddle turned into ham,
bacon, pork chops and

sausage. ,The boys lov-

ed to stuff sausage and

one had to be quick-
handed to keep every-

thing from going hay-
wire. They would turn

the crank before’ the

casings were in place,
We had to hurry with the

stuffing because a sau-

sage stuffer and Lard

press are all the same

and-the lard must not

be scorched.
We grew lots of pop-

corn and when the lard

and cracklings were ‘all

out of the big iron ket-

tle we dumped in a dip-
per full of p6pcorn and

it filled the kettle and

air with goodness,
Pig tails baked brown,
tenderloin browned in a

big kettle of hot Lard

even cracklings with a

sprinkle of salt areall

delicious eaten outdoors
when the weather Ls

snappy and one is good
and hungry.

We walked home through
the snow tired and happy
just as. the old round
moon was: peeping up ov-

er the straw stack,
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KEEPING A HOT FIRE under kettles of bubbling scraps of fat is essential ther is the former Cathy
3

Romine, Grandparents
and requires a lot of wood. The long butchering day began at 6 a.m. and

are Mr. and Mrs, David
by 11, four carcasses hung from stake tripods in the Sheetz yard. Un- . =

fortunately, pictures of this stage were unsatisfactory.

JUANA SHEETZ and Margaret Sterk grind sausage.

FOLEY’S
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ROCHESTER
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aot AR BAl
916 FRANKLIN ST.

ROCHESTER, INQ.

P “\
4OToaRK

Romine, R. 1, Mentone,
and Mr. andMrs. Russell

Miller, R.1, Etna Green.

Great-grandparents are

Mr. and Mrs. Herschel

MecGowen,

~

Mentone, and

Mr. and Mrs. Marvin Ro-

mine, R. 1, Etna Green,

Russell Jackson, 26,
R. 1, Mentone, was re-

leased ona $500 bond to

Warsaw City Court over

the week-end after being
booked at the Kosciusko

Co. jail on charges of

driving while under the
influence of intoxicat-

ing beverages and flee-

ing a police officer.

A l6-year old Akron

youth was recently tak-

en into custody on juv-
enile charges on

_

the

authority of Paul Grim-

me, probation officer.

Mildred K. Long, 23,
Akron, was charged by

Rochester city police
Friday with driving
without an operator&#39;
license, She will ap-

pear in Rochester city
court on. January 6.
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«Chi Was News
60 YEARS AGO

Joe Keever was down to Roann a few days ago
to attend. the horse . thief detective. associ-

ation meeting. He went into the Clarion office
while there and was greatly surprised to find

the machinery all piled up in one corner and
that no paper was printed in Roann any more.

Instead, a carpet weaving business had been
set up in the room. Neil Keim is there with

Paper and pencil, takes down items and sends
them to Wabash where the Clarion is now print-

ed and mailed,
Miss Ida Shaffer landed in Akron from Chi-

cago Christmas morning on the first car from
the north. She made a hurried visit with her

parents, Mr. and Mrs. W. T. Shaffer, and re-

turned to Chicago Monday morning over the C
& E, all of which was too short a stay, but
her place with J. T. Ryerson Co, had to be

filled and by her.
Miss Genevieve Brown came up from Rushville

Thursday of last week to spend vacation with
her parents, Mr. andMrs. E, R. Brown, return-

ing to her school work Saturday of this week.
Miss Brown is the lady who has been writing
her European: expériences so interestingly. for

this paper. She is a cultured young lady, a

historian. of note and possesses the talent to

see things when she looks,
Don Meredith of Chicagowas a Christmas vis-

itor at the home of his parents, Mr. and Mrs.

H. L. Meredith. Don is stenographer for Ameri-

can Hide- and Leather Co., and responsible
place with a big concern and he will make

good.
oe

io
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‘39 YEARS AGO

Three of the four robbers who took part in
the Joe Bidwell robbery staged here just be-
fore Christmas are nowserving 25 year to life

prison terms at Pendleton,
Mrs. Karl Gast and Tommy were dinner guests

of Mr. and Mrs. Chipman at Plymouth Sunday.
Claude Billings and Mr. and Mrs. Robert An-

drew were in Fort Wayne Monday afternoon..
Mr. and Mrs. George Baum entertained the

following guests at dimmer Sunday: Mr. and

Mrs. Arthur Trester and Hazel Dickens of Ind-

ianapolis; Elizabeth Baum of Chicago and Mr.
and Mrs. Charles Irelan and Nancy.

Mr. and Mrs, Ed Smith and daughter and Mr.

and Mrs. Ernest Smith of Akron were dinner

guests of Mr, and Mrs. Everett Smith. Grand-

ma Smith said they had turkey, oyster dress-

ing, cranberries and all the good things that

go with a turkey dinner.

Mr. and Mrs. W. K. Miller and Dewayne Hoff-

man of Akron were Christmas dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs. A. C. Young. Mr. and Mrs, Russ-

el Mathias and daughters and nephew, Melvin,
Earl Clingaman and Bob Wahlig were afternoon

callers,
5

Cynthia Vickrey entertained New Year&#39 Eve

at a supper party in honor of the birthday of

her. daughter, Frances. Guests were Mr, and

Mrs. Ray Middleton, Mrs. Estelle Dille, Mary
Lou Morrett, Virginia Roderick and Wanda Vick-

rey. The girls later attended the show at the

Madrid.
25 YEARS AGO

The new grade school building, one of the

finest in northern Indiana, was opened to stu-

dents Tuesday morning on schedule.
A new 1950 Chrysler four-door sedan went on

display yesterday at the Madeford Motor Sales

here.
Thieves entered the George Swope.service sta-

tion one mile west of Akron Sunday and took

approximately $35, The register wad found la-

ter in a woods north of the Omega church,
Mr. and Mrs, Joe Day entertained the foll-

owing guests at supper Last Friday evening:
Mrs. Flo Miller, Mr. and Mrs. Doc Miller, Mr.

and Mrs. Cranor Smith, all of Rochester. Eve-

ning callers were Mr, and Mrs, Richard Day
and baby, Pamela, of Roann.

Mrs. George Bright begins her twenty-fifth
year of news gathering with this issue, mak-

ing her the veteran of the staff. She began
writing the Olive Bethel community news in

1925.5
10 YEARS AGO

Announcement was made this week of the elec-

tion of J. Randall Leininger to the position
of assistant cashier of the Akron Exchange

State: Bank.

_

Donna Kay Love, daughter of Mr. and Mrs.

‘Don Love, has been awarded a scholarship by
thé Warner Beauty College of Ft. Wayne.

A shoe repair shop to be operated by Albert

Barnes will open in the near future in the

building south of Paul Lamoree&#39; radio shop.

Mr. and Mrs. Loren Sheetz and Mr. and Mrs.

Ralph Smith of Tustin, Calif., spent Thursday
evening in gouth Bend with Mr. and Mrs. Rich-

‘ard Sheetz..

“and Mr.

.Mr.

DID°YOU KNOW?

Lena Kuhn and Mr.
Mrs.

and

Jay Swick, Akron;
.Mr. and Mrs. Leo Anglin

and Renee, Milford; Al-

lyson Santner ,Crawfords-
ville; Mr. andMrs. Dale

Swick, Carbondale, I1l.;5
and Mrs. Dowe

Swick, Rosedale, met at

the home of Mr. and Mrs.
Lester White of Talma

for Christmas dinner.
Christmas Day dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Doug Moore, -Chris and
Collinwere Ina Hatfield

and Ruth Swartzlander.
Callers in the after-

noon’ were Lester Eber
of Marion and Mr. and

Mrs. Charles Moore, -

Callers recently at

the home of Mr. and Mrs.

Dow Landis in Rochester

were Mr. and Mrs. Wayne
Metzger, Milford; Dolly
Miller, Harley Rogers,
Josephine Felts, Mrs.

Philip, Cohee, Mr. and

Mrs. Terry Conwell and

daughters, Mr. and Mrs.

Deun Coplain, Ft. Wayne,
Ethel. Bucher, Silver

Lake; Mrs. Worby Clink-_although, he

er, Mrs. Ted Landis,
Mrs. Glen Hoover, and

Tessie Killmer,

Rev. and Mrs. Vernon

Hucks, Sr. of Charlotte,
No. Carolina, spent the
week with Mr. and Mrs.

Vernon Hucks, Jr. and

family.
.

Sunday dinner guests
of Nora Hoffman were

Mr..and Mrs. Bill Kind-

er, Mr. and Mrs, Gary
Kinder, Warsaw, Marie

Bright, Velma Bright
and Nellie Norman, Gifts

were exchanged after

dinner, wo
Recent callers’ at the

home of Mary Lou Smith
and Eva Eshelman were

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Coon,
and Mrs. Kendal

Rager and Julian, Mr.

and Mrs. .Verl Rager,
Mr. and Mrs, Calvin

Reese and Steven, Val-

ura Rabinson, Carroll

Hammond, Mr. and Mrs.

Abe Caldwell, Mr. and

Mrs. Harvey Smith, Mr.

and Mrs. Terry Foust

and Brett, Senora Walls,
Rev. Claude Fawns, Mer-

rill Kendal, Steve Ken-

dal, Lula Riley, Evelyn
Krieg, Norma Barr, Dor-

othy Cox, Dovie Weida,
Mr. and Mrs. Bud Way-
mire, Mr. and Mrs. Tom

Harger, Akron; Mr. and

Mrs. Clarence Runge,
Brad and-Beth Ann, Ida

Belle Travis, Fred Rake-

straw, Rochester; Paul-

ine Drudge, Warsaw;
Phyllis Pearson, Disko;

Mr. and Mrs, Jerry Rag-
er, Lisa and Terry, Ft.

Wayne; Mrs. Harley Drudge
and Marilyn, Mr. and

Mrs. Eldon Rager, Sil-

ver Lake; Mrs. Junior

Herendeen, Mr. and Mrs.

Eric Herendeen, Mrs. Ray
Larrowe and Todd, Mr.

and Mrs. Mark Herendeen

Wabash,

Mr. and Mrs. Loyd
Swick, Mr. and Mrs. Har-

ley Beck, Mr. and Mrs.

Odie Sausaman, Mr. and

Mrs. DoimSmoker, Goldie

Ferrell, Margret Slay-
baugh and Evelyn Lowman

spent Thursday with

Tressie Smoker.

Mr. and Mrs. Leon Kin-

dig were Christmas Eve

guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Alan Kindig and Tami and

Greg in Holland, Mich.

They were . joined. on

~Christmas day by Mr. and

Mrs. Loren Sheetz and

sons and a friend, El-

don Moody, of Holland.

Mrs. Wm. Kretzmeier of

Batesville visited her
sister and brother-in-

law, the Rev. Lamoin and

Marie Hand, over the

holidays. Mr. and Mrs.

Gary Sriver and Shawn
and Letitia of Rochest-

er joined their parents
and aunt Christmas day,
The Srivers&#39; other

child, Joshua, is still
in an isolette at South
Bend

.
Memorial hospital

and was unable to attend

:

is doing
well and gaining
weight.

is

Christmas dinner gue-
.sts of Nellie Slusser on

Sunday were Mr. and Mrs.

Merl Hammond, Mr. and

Mrs. Tom Hammond, Mr.

and Mrs. Bill Hammond,
Ricky, Ronnie and Randy,

Don Hammond, Mr.. and

Mrs. Gene Hammond, Terry
and Monica, Mr. and Mrs.

R..A. Whittington and

Kenny and Mrs. Bill Mc

Cauley and Kim.

Sunday. dinner guests
-of Mrs, Lewis SlLaybaugh

were Mr. and Mrs, Rich-

ard Slaybaugh and Scott,
Mr.. and Mrs. Stephen

Slaybaugh, Stephanie and

Shawn, Mr. andMrs. Jack

Caudill, Brian and Dus-

tin, Mr. and Mrs. Homer

Hoover, Patti and Rick,

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Hoov-

er, Mr. and Mrs. Jack

Slaybaugh and Kevin,
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Fore-
man and Carey and Patty
Lepert.

Christmas dinner gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. Ri-
chard Slaybaugh.and Scott

were Mr. and Mrs. Ste-

phen Slaybaugh and Ste-

phanie and Shawn, Mr.
and Mrs. Jack Caudill,

|

Brian and Dustin and

Mrs. Lewis Slaybaugh.
Mr. and Mrs. Don Med-

len and sons -of Ocean

Springs, Miss., were

holiday guests of her

parents, Mr. and Mrs.
Richard Drudge.

Does anyone know the
location of Dr. Sippy&#3

home? He was one of the

early settlers of. Akron ~

and will be the subject
of - research by a local

individual who desires
to know where his house

stood,

__
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“Five-In-One” provide balanced
warmth throughou whole house.

Keep family snug all winter lon
regardl of outside temperatures.

HUMIDIFIES
Adds moisture to the air during
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electricity and nasal dryness. Ca
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CLEANS THE AIR

Removes up to 90 of all air-

borne microscopi contaminents
such as dust, dirt, smoke, pollen,
and bacteria, Reduces house-

cleanin chores.
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Betty Bocko was re=

elected Noble Grand at

Tuesday&#3 meeting of the

Forster Rebekah Lodge.
She replaces Mabel Mc-

Intyre, who resigned.
Chriskmas dinner gue-

sts of Mrs. Eldon Mc-

Intire and family were

Mr. and Mrs. Robt. Eil-

er of. Evansville, Mr.
and Mrs. Fred Eiler-and

family of Bremen, Mr.
and Mrs. Bill Parmenter

of Attica and Mrs. Chas.
Gordon.

Mr. and Mrs. John Bo-

tich Jr. of South Bend

are parents of a seven

pound, seven’ounce dau-
ghter, Kimberly Ann,
born Dec, 22-at So, Bend.

Grandparents are Mr. and

Mrs. John Botich Sr.
So. Bend and Mr. and

Mrs. Chas. Tate of Ro-

chester. Greatgrand-
parents are Mr. andMrs.

Ralph Jefferies of Tip-.
pecanoe, Mr. and Mrs.

Ben Dalks of Roseland

and Katie Heckaman of

So. Bend.
Christmas supper gue-

sts of Mr. and Mrs, Har-

vey Elliott were Mr. and

Mrs. Robt. Elliott and

family of So. Bend and

Mr.. and Mrs. Jake Elli-

ott and Sara of Bourbon.
Christmas evening gu-

ests of Mr. and Mrs. Ma-

hlon Robinson were Dr.
and Mrs. Joe Orr and

sons and Mr. and Mrs.
Bob Longenecker of War-

saw; Mr. and Mrs. Allen
Robinson of Winona Lake;

Dr. and Mrs. Lloyd Mor-

gan and family, Dr. and

Mrs, James .Morgan and
Drusilla and Mr. and

Mrs. Bill Hite and fam-

ily, all of Akron; Mr.
and Mrs. Billy Smith and

family arid Mr. and Mrs.
Daren Morgan, all of

Plymouth; Mr. and Mrs.

Johnny Wallace and fam-
ily of So. Bend; Steve

Robinson of Wakarusa;
Robin Smith of Blooming-
ton; Faye Robinson and

Mr. and Mrs. Jake ELli-
ott and Sara.

Christmas Eve visitors
of Mr. and Mrs. Arnold

Flory and family were

Mr. and Mrs. .Lewis Flor-

ey and family and Mr.
and Mrs. Herschel Walt-

ers and Kelly. Christ-
mas guests were Doug
Flory. and Mr. and Mrs.
Bill Griffis of Burket

and Mr. and Mrs. Doyle
Flory and children,

Mr. and Mrs. Roger Mo-

riarty of So. Bend and

Mrs. Wendell Moriarty
were recent guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Lyndol Mor-

iarty and family of Ce-

lina, Ohio and Mrs. Mo-~

riarty was also a guest
of Mr. and Mrs. Russell

Moriarty and family of

Plymouth.
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Dean

and family were Christ-

mas guests of Robert

Dean of Royertown and
of Robert and Mary Hart-

ley of Muncie. The Tom

Deans were Christmas
Eve guests of Vivian
Dean of Muncie,

Mr. and Mrs. DeWayne
Warren and Chris of Le-

banon and Terri, Lisa
and Rusty Warren of War-

saw were Christmas gue-

of °

Tippec Area New
Harold JefferiesBy Mrs.

sts of Mr. and Mrs. Rus-

sell Warren. Guests for

supper also included

Mr. _and Mrs. Welcome

Warren and children, Mr.

and Mrs. Russell Reich-

ard and family and Mr.
and Mrs. Perry Crauder

of Bourbon, Mr. andMrs.
Dale Warren, Raymond
Warren and Peggy Bonhair

of Argos, Mr. and Mrs.

Robt. Berger and son and

Mr. and Mrs. Chas. Dru-
bert of Plymouth and Mr.

and Mrs. James Salsbury
of Warsaw.

Mrs, Raymond Warstler

is a patient in room

1121 at So. Bend&#39 Me-+

morial Hospital.

A pre-Christmas din-
ner Sunday at. the Will-
iam Moriarty home was

attended by Mr. and Mrs.
Geo. Weimer and child-

ren-and Mr. and Mrs.
Harold Keene of South

Bend, Mr. and Mrs, Glen
Keene and sons, Dr. and
Mrs.. James Morgan and

Drusilla of Akron, Mr.
and Mrs. Robt. Keene and

family and Mr. and Mrs.
Robt. Hisey and family

of Rochester, Mr. and
Mrs. Royd Honeycutt and

Rodney of Bourbon, Mr.
and Mrs. Rick Moriarty
of Bloomington,
and Michelle Moriarty.
of Warsaw and Mrs. Dean

Nellans Sr, of Mentone,
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth

Garland and Mr. and Mrs.

Stacy Dickson of Knox
were Sunday. dinner gue-

sts of Wm. Garland whose
Christmas Eve guests

were Mr. and Mrs. Gary
Kinsey and sons and Mr,

and Mrs. Joe Clingen-
peel and family of Bour-
bon,

Mr. and Mrs. Warren
McIntire and family, Mr.

and Mrs. Wayne Kreft and

family, Mrs. Eldon McIn-.
tire andchildren, Floyd

McIntire and Mr. and
Mrs. Terry Kreft and
Joshua were among memb-

ers of the McIntire fam-
ily attending a dinner

Sunday at Wyatt.
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Hollar and children were

Sunday evening guests
of Mr. and Mrs, George

Watkins of Bourbon.
Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Huffman and Stephanie
of Terre Haute were re-

cent guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Wm, Martin and Mar-

la. Also presént for a

gift exchange were Mr,
and Mrs. Paul Wheadon
of Rochester and Mr. and
Mrs. Roger Moriarty of
So. Bend,

Ten members and seven

guests of the Tippecanoe
Ha@me Economics Club met

Mrs. Herschel Apple&#3
hdme recently. Co-hos-

tesses were Shirley Ey-
rich, Karen Delp, Doris
Feldman and Kay Weissert.

Ten members and two

Karen.

and Mrs. Tom Devlin,
were present at the Wo-

men&#39 Missionary Society
Christmas dinner and

meeting at Mrs. Dale
Marks&#3 home,

Pioneer Girls of the

Tippecanoe Community
Church had a caroling
party Tuesday at

_

the

Wayne Kreft home. The
41 girls distributed

fruit baskets to shut-
aims and caroled through-

out the community before

returning to the Kreft

home -for a party and

By Mrs.

Mrs. Lyle Butt, Troy
and Danny, and Mrs. Earl
Butt were recent supper
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Gary. Rensburger.
Mrs. Earl Butt spent

Christmas eve and day
with Mr. and Mrs. Lyle
Butt and family.,-Christ-

mas day dinner: guests
of Mr.
Butt .were Mr. and Mrs.
Keith Butt, Ft. Wayne,

Mr. and Mrs. Dean Bamm-

erlin, Lisa and Jay, Mr.
and Mrs. Gary Rensbur-

ger. Mr. and Mrs, Jim

McEvoy called in the af-.

ternoon,
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Arthur and daughters,
Mr. and Mrs. Rawland

Kamp and family of Ro-

chester, Mr. and Mrs.
Vern Alderfer of Mish-
awaka had Christmas with
Mabel Alderfer Sunday.

Saturday guests of Mr.
and Mrs. Dean Bammerlin
and family were Mrs.
Earl Butt, Mr. and Mrs.

Lyle Butt and family,
Mr. and Mrs. Merrit

Harrison, Warren, Mr.
and Mrs. Claude Wirick,
Greensburg, Pa.

Mr. and Mrs. Kenton
Kroft and family, Mr.

and Mrs. Phil Paxton

and Brent, Mr. and Mrs,
Mike Sells, and Hal Hof-
fman were Christmas di-

mmer guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Joe Kroft and Joan,
Mr. andMrs. Joe Kroft

called Christmas day on

his mother, Mrs. Emma
Kroft of Denver.

Mr. an Mrs. Harvey
Arthur and daughters

spent Christmas day with
Mr. and Mrs. Elwood Ar-

thur. They called later
on Mr. and Mrs. Dee

Hounshell and family of

Rochester.
Mr. andMrs. Lyle Bam-

merlin and daughters
were Christmas guests

of Ruth Bammerlin,.
The Summit Club will

meet Jan. 7 in the home
of Mrs. Lyle Bammerlin

at 1:00.

Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd
Hileman and Rhonda, Nan-

Mr.

Summit News
Harvey Arthur

and Mrs. Lyle

°

gift exchange. Refresh-

ments were served by
Mrs. David. Stults, Kan-

di Grossman and Mrs.

Charles Gordon,

Sunday guests of Mr.
and Mrs. Noel Hedington

were Mr. and Mrs. Jerry
Hedington and Jay, Mr.

and Mrs. Donald Heding-
ton and family of Atwood

and Mr. and Mrs. Dale Hart

and family of Bourbon,
and Mrs. John Hart

and Mr. and Mrs. Russell
Hart of Mentone, Mr. and
Mrs.
and

Delbert ngton
children, .«

and

Mrs. Wilford Sparks and

family of Etna Green,
Mr. and Mrs. Denny Sparks
and son of Warsaw, Keena
Dodson and Leona Ralston

of Bourbon.

‘4

Harold.Hileman, Randall
and Dale of Akron, Mr.

and Mrs. Chas. Hileman
and son of Warsaw, Mr.
and Mrs. Gary Barnes,

M¥s. Hardesty of Argos
were Christmas guests
of Ruth Hileman.

Mr. and Mrs. Lyle Bam-

merlin, Beth and Betsy,
Mr. and Mrs. Morris

Lippty—and family, Mary
Sausaman, were Christmas

guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Ezra Lipply.

Slaybaugh-Foust
Vows Exchanged

,

Mary Lou Smith&#39;s home

was decoarted in keep-
ing- with the Christmas

season for the December

20 wedding of her niece,
Betty Lou Slaybaugh,

and .Terry Lynn Foust...
The double-ring cere-

mony was read by Akron

justice of the peace
Abraham Caldwell. Mr.

and Mrs. Charle Engle
were the couple&#3 atten-

dants.
The bride is the dau-

ghter of Mr, and Mrs.

Harvey Smith, Akron, and

‘Anna Foust, Marion, is

the bridegroom&#3 mother.
Refreshments were ser-

ved to Eva Eshelman,
Mrs. Foust, Mr. and Mrs,

Vernon Waymire, Mary
Lou Smith, Mr. and Mrs.

Harvey Smith, Mr. and

Mrs. Charles Engle and

Amy and Bret Slaybaugh
and Mr. and Mrs. Terry

Foust.
. o
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Another First
FIRST FEDERAL

ANNOUNCES A NEW

SAVINGS PROGRAM
Effective December 23, 1974

depo of $5,0 or more

when held to a maturity of years.*

Other Savings Plans Available:
$5,000 Min. Deposi 4 years

$1,000 Min. Deposi 2% years
$1,000 Min. Deposi year

$500 Min. Deposi 90 day
Interest paid date of deposi to date
of withdrawal and compounded quarterly,

Deposit by January 10th

Earn from the Iste Tom and Phillip of
guests, Mrs. Terry Kreft a Wayne, Mr. and Me

ao

PHILLIPS 66&quot; GAS i
RPEN MON. THR! SAT. 8 To 8

OPEN SUNDAY 9-6

Talma

GROCERIES -MFATS-GAS

BURKETT’S
Phone 223-5478

“Regraarst argent eae
reduced te the pes rate.

SissiNinthat

Monroe

Rochester

Chech-a-Month available on any account of $10,000 or more

keene

FEDERAL
SAVINGS s LOA

tepereat on fhe

Branches:

Bremen

&

Winamac
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Mr. and Mrs. John De-

Laporte Jr. hosted a

Christmas Eve candle-
light dinner at their
Plymouth home. Attend-

_Mr. and Mrs,
Theodore Good, of Etna

Green; Hazel B. Linn of
Mentone; Dr. and Mrs.

-Lloyd France of Plymou
and Mrs. DeLaporte&#3

sister, formerly of New

Jersey, who now lives
with the DeLaportes,.

Trella Tombaugh, re-

cuperating satisfactor-
ily at her home, wel-
comes visitors. A re-

cent guest of Mrs. Tom-

baugh and her husband,
Wayne, was their son,&#3
Richard, of Washington,
D.C.

Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Newton and John of High-
land, Mr. and Mrs. Robt.

Kearney of Brookfield,
Ill., Mr. and Mrs. Ron-

ald Newton and children
of Denver, Colo., Mr.

and Mrs... Frank Newton

and grandson Scotty Teel

and Tessie Anderson were

Sunday dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Stanley
Newton and Andy.

Recent guests of Mr.
and Mrs, George Parker

and Violet were the Os-

car Bowens of Claypool
and the Dick Parkers of

Warsaw.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Norris and Dennis and

J@yce were Sunday din-

nér guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Geo. Parker and

Violet. The Parkers were

Christmas dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Roger

Parker and family of No.

Manchester. They were

Sunday evening guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Foster

Parker of Claypool.
Christmas guests of

Mr. and Mrs, Joe Miller

were Mr. and Mrs. David

Stafford, Mr. and Mrs.

Jack Miller and Debbie

of Akron and Mr, and Mrs,

Jim Miller and Darrel

and Doug.
Recent callers of Mr.

and Mrs. Joe Miller were

Mr. and Mrs, Ed Miller

of Akron, Mr. and Mrs.

Onel Martin of Granger,
Doug and Darrel Miller

and Mr. and Mrs. Cliff-
ord Bolinger of Atwood.

Sunday Christmas din-

ner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. James Miller and

sons were Mr. and Mrs.

Donald Boganwright, Mr.

and Mrs. Allen Bogan-
wright of Michigan, Mr.

and Mrs. Emory Davis and

family and Mr. and Mrs.

Joe Miller.

Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Clipp of Elkhart were

Saturday supper guests
and Mrs. Howard

Horn, Also present was

David Colbert of Fort

Wayne who was spending
a few days with his

grandparents,

Mr. and Mrs. Mike Col-
bert and sons of Fort

Wayne, Mr. and Mrs. Kay
Colbert and family and

Donna Colbert were sup-

per guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Don Colbert on

Christmas Eve. The Mike
Colberts spent the rest

evening andof the

OF TH WEE
Christmas day with Mr.

and Mrs. Howard Horn.

Mary Barkman has re-

turned to hér home from

Parkview hospital, Fort

Wayne.

Taken fromthe Jan. 5,
1949. issue of the Nor-

thern Indiana Co-Op
News:

America&#39; highest aer-

onautical honor, the 37-

year oldCollier trophy,.
was presented by Presi-

dent Truman at the White

House December 17 to the

three men adjudged most

responsible for the at-

tainment of human super-
sonic flight. Mentone

native Lawrence Bell,
president of Bell Air-

craft Corporation, was

one of the three, shar-

ing the honor with John

SR 110 Bridge
To Be Repaired

The Indiana State

Highway Commission has

awarded a contract to

McMahan-O &#39;Conn Con-

struction Co. of Roches-
ter to repair a bridge

on SR 110 in Fulton Co,
Bid at $55,512.60, the

work is expected to be-

gin in early June and

is scheduled to be com-

pleted by August 15,
1975. During the con-=

struction period, SR

110 between US 31 and
SR 331 will be closed
to through traffic. The

official detour will

route traffic over US

31, SR 331 and SR 10.
The 17,6-mile detour

will add 11.2 miles for

through traffic.

MENTONE/AKRON NEWS

January 2, 1975

Future Citizens

It Happen In Mentone
Stack, a government re-

search scientist for the
National Advisory Com-

mittee for Aeronautics,
and Capt. Chas. E. Yea-

ger, U. S. Air Force,
who flew the first plane
to break the sound ‘bar-
rier.

Guests at the E. E.
Jones home on Christmas

day were Mr. and Mrs. U.
R. Oldfather and son

Ruskin of Elkhart, Mr.
and Mrs. Irwin Wissler
and son Donald of Fort

Wayne.
At the first 1949 me-

eting of the town board

the same men were ap-
pointed as held posi-
tions last year, namely,

Arlo Friesner, fire

chief; Russell

Borton, night marshall,
and Mervin Wagner, day

marshall, Anew appoint-
ment was Thomas Fitz-

gerald as town attorney.
Mrs. Ora Anderson re-

turned Thursday froma

visit with her son, Er-

nest and family, of La-

fayette, where

gone for the holidays.
Pete&#39 Restaurant has

been closed for a week,
undergoing a new paint

job. .

(Pete) -

she had

Missy,
2, daughters of Mr. and

Mrs. Joe. French, Men-

tone.

FOR SALE: Duplex-in the

Town of Mentone to be sold

at the office of the Bank,
10:00 A.M. Central Day-

light time on the 10th

day of January 1975. Will

be shown by appointment.
This duplex has good pos-

sibilities. Contact Trust

Department, Farmers State

Bank, Mentone, Indiana,

4, and Cherie,

Sugar Dale 12 02.

Fresh Lean

GROUND BEEF

Eckrich

Eckrich

KRAU

32 oz.

PRESERVE

Good Value

Quartered

CRIS FRES HEADren
Sei C

APY
PLE

Cabbage. 2s

CONEY WIENERS 69¢

MINUTE STEA
SMOKED SAUSA

SLICING BOLOGNA

OLD FASHIONED LOAF
’

Poly Bag 2 Ib.

JOHN&# FROZEN PIZZA

== MARGARINE. ;:

a

LB 69¢

Lp 99¢

LB $99

1p 99¢

LB $99

bag 39¢

79¢

$1.99

4/88¢

box frozen

BANQUE CHICKEN

- KOUNT KIST BEAN
Billy Boy 32 oz. jar

69¢

Q
is

CUBE STEAK
RIB STEA
SIRLOIN TIP ROAST

OK..The year 1974 has

for all

everything else.

let’s COME ALIVE IN

and start living again.

our part by freezing

reds of

can carry through.

people with the

But now 1974

items under Good Value, Eif,

o-rite until February 15.

LB $f2

te $15

LB $|

been a trying year

inflation and

is over and

“75. We can lick it

We have put forth

the prices on hund-

Flav-

We hope this we

W REDEE FO COUPON

|
MENTONE

Open Friday night until 8 p.m.

rest of week nights

Closed Sundays.

forget your values--attend the

church of your choice.

Closed at 6 p.m.

Don&#3

™ MARKETS &



January Sth the YF of

the Beaver Dam United
Methodist Church will

be in charge of the

morning worship service,
Mark Moulton of Mexico
will be the guest speak-
er. Rev. and Mrs. Peter

Hanstra spent the hol-

idays with their family
in Florida, Rev. and

Mrs. Fred Kuebler were

Sunday dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Balm-
er and family as Rev.

Kuebler was the guest
speaker,

Mr. and Mrs. Max Cum-

berland and family were

Christmas eve guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Eldon Cum-

berland
Christmas day the Eldon
Cumberland family, Mylin

and Edna O&#39;Brie were

dinner guests of Max

Cumberlands,
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald

Clinker and Wilma, Mr.
and Mrs. Maurice Haney
and - family, Sharlene
Bose and Tom Weaver were

Christmas eve guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Butts

and daughters of Warsaw.
Esther Perry spent

the holidays with Mr. and

Mrs. Don Herendeen and

Dennis, with Dennis. re-

turning with his grand-
mother.

Mr. and Mrs. Dorris
Harrold hosted 40 mem-

bers of the Craig family
for Christmas Sunday.

Christmas guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Fred Haney,
Sr. were Mr. and Mrs.

Loyal Haney of Leesburg.
Thursday, Mr. and Mrs.

Fred Haney called on

—Jean Lyons and family
and Ilene Johnston and

Suzie of Elkhart. Sun-

day they called on shut-—
ins in Warsaw.

Mr. and Mrs. Ed Bucher
hosted the following

people for Christmas,
Mr. and Mrs. Chas. Buch-
er and family, Ft. WanMr. and Mrs, Phil Buch-
er and family, Dalesvil-

le, Mr. and Mrs. Paul
Bucher and daughter of

Pendelton, Mr. and Mrs.
Kermit Leininger, Ft.

Wayne, and Mr. and Mrs.
Ronnie Malott and family

of No. Manchester were

evening callers.

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Smith entertained Anna

Foust, Marion; Mr. and
Mrs. Bill Foust and Jeff
of Landis, Mr. and Mrs.
Randy Foust, Indianapo-

lis, and Mr. and Mrs.
Terry Foust of Akron and
Brett Slaybaugh Christ-

mas day.
Mr. and Mrs, John

Feldman and sons and Mr,
» and Mrs, Dave Feldman

and Dana spent Ghristmas
eve with Linnie Feldman

of Mentone. Other guests
were Mr. and Mrs. Jim
Feldman and family, Mr.

and Mrs. Chas. Feldman
and family and Mr. and
Mrs. Dennis Feldman and

family of Brownsburg.

SAVINGS and SECURITY

GO TOGETHER
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FARMERS STATE BANK

Mentone, Indiana

Since 1892

and Mylin and-

&quot Dam Area Ne
“By Mrs. Con Shewman

Mr. and Mrs. John Feld-
man and sons and Mr. and
Mrs. Dave Feldman and
Dana were Christmas gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs.

Wayne Lynch of Claypool.
Other guests were Mr.

and Mrs. Terry Lynch
and family, Leesburg,
Mr. and Mrs. Dick Lynch
and family, Claypool and

Jay Shue of Warsaw.
Mr. and Mrs. Dean

Kistler and family of
Mentone were Saturday
callers of Mr. and Mrs.

John Feldman and sons.

Mr. andMrs. Don Smal-

ley entertained the
families of Gerald Smal-

ley, Wayne Smalley and
Mitchell Tucker and Lena

Igo.
Mr. andMrs. Tom Ying-

ling and family of St.

Mary, O. were guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Mitchell

Tucker and sons,

Lori Smalley spent
Sunday and Monday with
the Gerald Smalley fam-

‘ily.
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald

Smalley and family ware

Christmas guests of Mk,
and Mrs. Kenneth Parks

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Cum-

berland and family of

Glasgow, Ky. spent some

time with Mr. and Mrs,
Paul Cumberland.

Mr. and Mrs, Ned Igo
Be Sunday dinner inWab

.

Mr. and Mrs. Chas.
Tucker and family spent.
Christmas with Mr. and

Mrs. Alan Shirey of
Mentone who hosted the
Goldie Mollenhour Chris-

tmas.

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Mil-
ler and family hosted
the Boganwright Christ-

mas Sunday, Guests were

Mr. andMrs. Dick Bogan-
wright and family, Mr.

and Mrs. Emory Davis and

family, Mr. and Mrs. Don

Boganwright and family
of New Troy, Mi.; and

Terry Falkner, Mentone.

Mary Tucker hosted
Christmas supper for

Mr. and Mrs. Chas. Tuck-

er and family and Mr.
and Mrs. Jerry Nelson
and daughters of Burket,

Mr. and Mrs. Charles

-Hudson

Tucker and family enter-

tained Mary Tucker, Mr.
and Mrs, Jerry Nelson
and daughters, Mr. and
Mrs. Joe Ault, Connie
Ault and Mr. and Mrs.
Mike Ault, Claypool,

Christmas eve,

Monday supper guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Tucker and family were

Mary Tucker, Mr. and
Mrs. Ferd Koenig, Etna

Green; Goldie Mollen-

hour, Mentone and Mr.
and Mrs. Floyd Tucker in
honor of Cheri&#39;s second

birthday.
7 Edith Heighway was a

Christmas dinner guest
of Mr. and Mrs. Jay
Swick.

Saturday luncheon gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. Jay
Swick were Edith Heigh-
way, Rochester, and Mr.
and Mrs. King Howard of

Wabash, Mr. and Mrs,
* Jay Swick called on Mrs,

Homer Saner

.

at Murphy
Medical Center Thursday

and Amanda Warren and

Earl Gray at the Prairie
View nursing home, and

Rev. and Mrs. Joe Bear
of Lynn Grove and Mrs.
James Roth at Hunting-
ton Hospital.

Sunday supper guests
of Mary Tucker were Mr.
and Mrs, Joe Ault and

Connie.
Mr. and Mrs. Ned ‘Hei-

ghway and family enter-

tained for Heather&#39;s
third birthday Monday.

Mr. and Mrs, Frank
Hudson called on Mr.

and Mrs. Larry Wise and

Rickell, Mr. and Mrs,
David Bowser, Mr. and
Mrs. Jerry Hudson and
family, Mr. and Mrs. Bill

and Jennie Lu,
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Kuhn,

ir. and Mrs, Paul Hud-
son and Mr. and Mrs.
Chas. Smith last week.

Mr. and Mrs, Bill Burk-
hart of Peru were Sun-

day guests of Mr. and
Mrs. Eldon Cumberland
and later called on Mr.
and Mrs, Eldon Horn.

Saturday Mr. and Mrs.
Bill Balmer attended a

family Christmas in Men-
tone,

Mr. and Mrs. Dorris

Phone 352-2530

1974 Maverick

Grabber $3199

1974 Mustang II 3649

1974 Mach 4399

1974 Mustang Ghia 3549

1974 Pinto 2 Dr.

Sedan 2999

1974 Pinto 3 Dr.
Runabout 2949

1974 Pinto 2 Dr.

Sedan 2699

KERLIN MOTOR CO.

W Ask You To Compare

.
The Prices Of Our Remaining

1974 New Cars With Their 1975 Counterparts
These 74’s Are In Stock!

All Cars Have Full Factory Warrantee &
Are Backed By Ou Service Department,

Silver Lake

Comparable 1975 $4004

Comparable 1975 4597

Comparable 1975 5464

Comparable 1975 4506

Comparable 1975 3734

Comparable 1975 3482

Comparable 1975

=

3176

SoHE

Harrold and Dick, Vicki
Curtis and Altha Harrold

of Mentone were Christ-
mas dinner guests of Dr.

and Mrs. Richard Sommers

and Jillof Silver Lake.
Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Shewman and family host-
ed Mr. and Mrs. Ralph
Shewman, Mr. and Mrs.
Stan Shewman, Mr. and

Mrs. Royce Shewman and

Mr. and Mrs. Con Shewman
and family Christmas

eve. Christmas day Mr.

and Mrs. Ralph Shewman
and Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Heighway were guests at

the-Con Shewman home.
Christmas eve guests

of Mr. and Mrs. Paul
McFarland were -Mr. and

Mrs. Claude Haupert,
Hobart, Mr. and Mrs. Mike

McFarland and Mr. and

Mrs. Jack Dilts, Fort

Wayne, and Mr. and Mrs.

Gary Teel and Am of
Warsaw. They spent Chris-

tmas. day with Naomi En-

yart of Kewanna, The

Haupert family and Mc

Farland family spent the

day with Mr. and Mrs,
Devon. Tucker.

Mr. and Mrs, Carl Ea-

ton were Sunday dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs,
Jim Mergenthal and son

of Ft. Wayne.
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Creak-

baum spent
Chr

with Mr. and Mrs. Larry
Creakbaum of Indianapo-

lis. Other guests were

Mrs. Chas. Hatherly,
Toledo, O, and Nancy
Hatherly, Detroit, Mi.

Mr. and Mrs, Frank
Cumberland attended the

Ring Christmas Sunday.
.

Mr. and Mrs.
Wilson and family of

Montgomery and Mr. and

Mrs, Ernest Heighway and

family and Phyllis Pick-
ering of Richmond spent
the

, holidays with Mr.
and Mrs. Robt. Heighway.
Friday they attended a

family Christmas at the
home of Mr. and Mrs, Jay

Larry

Swick. Other guests
were Edith Heighway of

Rochester, Mr. and Mrs.
Ned Heighway and daugh-

ters...and Mr. and Mrs.

Con Shewman and-family.
woceccreccoossoopecesccssveoconoen:

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

e Starters
e Generators
e Engines

.
GILLILAND

Auto
Machine Co.

115 E. 4th St. ROCHESTER

P oueccccccccccosoosoosoesoseooeoes

+

Quasar...
+ SOLID STATE

Portable Color TV

Furniture
diagonal Styling

© &quot Insta-Mati

Color Tuning
QS 3000 Portable Solid
State Chassis
Matrix Plus Picture Tube
Detachable “Glare Guard&qu

Filter
Pedestal Base Included

$429.00
With Stand

Model

WP5530LP

McHENRY
TIRE SERVICE

Corner of Walnut and

Slaybaugh Streets in Akron

Akron - Phones - Huntington
893-4411 356-0813

708 Main St.

ANNUAL

JANUARY CLEARANCE SALE

STARTS JANUARY 3rp

Open Fridays 9 a.m.

Saturdays 9 a.m.

Come early to shop
Bargains galore

* Coats

* Dresses

* Sleepwear
All drastically

reduced!

Rochester
to 9 p.m.

to 5:30 p.m.

.
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Dittman Scores
Cont. from page

As was the case the

night before, the Vik-
ings were hot from the

floor, hitting over 50%
for their third straight
game. Dittman hit 20
of 34 for 58% and added
10 of 10 free throws.
Jim Johnson scored 14

points and handed out

six assists. Ryan Wil-
liams added 14 and did

the important job of

keeping the immense
Morris off the boards

much of the. night. John
Lash. continued on the
comback trail with seven

points and seven re-

bounds’ nullifying the
Bobcat press by bringing

the ball upcourt through-
out the game. Morris
scored 28 for Oregon-
Davis.

The Vikings, now 6-2,
have a week off before

opening a five-game home

stand January 10 against
Caston. The Tippecanoe

JV will take their 6-0

mark to Mishawaka Marion
for a four-way tourney
January 4.

Oregon-
Davis 16 19 24 21-80

TVHS 25 23 23 23-94

Vikings Destroy
North White

The Tippecanoe Valley
Vikings blew the team

from North White right
out of Culver gymnasium
Friday night in the first
round of the Culver hol-

iday tournamerit. The

final score of 112-50

was -pretty indicative
of the entire game, i.e.,

a mismatchs
North White, which

also goes by the &quot;V

ings& tag, is a first-

year school, as is TVHS.

But when the smoke had

cleared only the Vikings
from Tippecanoe had

earned the title.: In

typical style Tippecanoe
raced to an early lead

and never relinquished
it, as the Vikings led

23-2 at one point in

the first quarter and 25-

6 at the first break,

Early in the game Tip-
pecanoe&# big gun, Ron

Dittman, recorded a per-
sonnal achievement when

a fast-break layup put
him over the 1,000 point

level of his career,

Unlike some games this

year in which the Vik-

ings have sat on big
leads, they continued

the onslaught in the

second quarter, despite
playing subs throughout

most of it. The half-

time score was 48-23,
and if there was only
doubt of the outcome

left, Dittman and com-

pany erased it in the

third quarter. Tippe-
canoe exploded for 37

third quarter points,
with Dittman scoring 19

Vikin
Score Board

B Ron Newlin, NEWS Sportswriter

in a five-minute span
before retiring for the

game. The replacements
took up the slack with
ease for the final quar-
ter and a half, rolling

up the final count of
112-50.

Every Viking in the

lineup played and every
one scored. Five Vik-

ings were in double fig-
ures, led by Ron Ditt-

man with 29, Jim John-
son scored 14 points,
and Mike Murphy, Mike
Lewis and Bill Boggs
each came off the bench

to score 10 points
apiece,

No. White 617 10 17-50
TVHS 2523 37 27112

Mentone, Akron

Split Pair

The local junior highs
knocked heads at Akron
last Tuesday, and for

the second time in as

many encounters, each
school won one and lost

one.

Mentone controlled all
the way in the eighth
grade game, winning 44-
32. David Bornmann sc-

ored 17 points to pace
the Bulldogs, 15 0f them

coming in the runaway
first half on a number

of dazzling drives.
Akron, down by 20 at one

point, rallied but could
not close the gap.
Scott Tilden lead the

Flyers with 18 points.
The Akron seventh

grade swept to their se-

venth straight win, 37-

19, but the path wasn&#39
all roses. Mentone came

out pressing and held
Akron to a 6-6 first

quarter tie. The Flyers
broke loose in the se-

cond quarter and was

never caught, but the

game was much closer
than the score indica-

tes. Alspaugh led Men-

tone with 10
Akron had a

players on

board.
Both teams are now

idle until January.

points.
horde of

the score-

Viking Freshmen
Take Four

The Tippecanoe Valley
Freshmen broke for the

holidays with a 9-1
combined record, 5-0

for the B-team and 4-1
record for the A-team.

The Vikings closed the
1974 segment of their

season with a pair of

sweeps over Whitko and

Caston.
At Whitko on the 9th,

the A-team survived a

shaky start and overcame

an 8-4 first quarter
deficit, exploding in

the second quarter with
14 points to the Wild-
cats&#3 5 to take an 18-
13 halftime lead. An
11-0 third quarter put
the game away, and the

Vikings went on to win
43-23. Jeff Shriver
scored 16 and John Et-

tinger 9 for Tippecanoe.
The Viking B-team

pulled outahard fought
33-28 victory for their

4th straight. Greg Ea-

ton and Jeff Leckrone
scored 8 points apiece,

At Caston the A-teamron to. .an easy 49-20
win. Despite playing

without center Eric Al-

spaugh, the Vikings
took a 29-6 halftime
lead, Jeff Shriver led

TVHS with 12 points and
Paul Howard added 10,

The B-team made it
five ina row with a 38-

23 win. The Vikings
blew out Caston 13-5 in

the first quarter, sat

on their lead for two

quarters, then came to

life again to expand a

22-16 third quarter
count to the final 38-23

margin. Bob Nickols
scored 8 and Brent Mer-

ley 7 to pace Tippe-
canoe.

THOMPSO
FEE & GRAI

MAR
GRAIN - SEEDS aN &g

* CUSTOM :

GRINDING

© SEED CLEANING

© BULK FEED “FEEDS YOU

DELIVERY CAN TRUST”
SERVICE

AKRON, INDIANA

893-7013

Resolve to take

easy this year!

Shop us for all your

bakery needs. Qual-

ity products made

with the finest of

ingredients.

723 Main Rochester Ph. 223-2213
OPEN7 A.M. TO5:00 P.M.

*

Fear

Homer, Fear, 81, Akron,
died at his home Friday
evening after an illness

of seven years,
Son of William and Su-

san Cooper Fear, he was

born Feb. 1, 1893 in

Fulton Co. A lifetime
resident of Fulton and

Kosciusko counties, he

was married Dec. 24,
1913 in Plymouth to Gol-
die Sumpter, who sur-

vives. He was a retir-
ed well driller.

Surviving with his wi-
dow are two daughters,
Wilma Warren and Gladys
Eaton, both of Akron,

and a son, Thomas Fear,
Silver Lake; 3 grand-
children and five great-
grandchildren, A

_

son,
seven brothers and three

sisters preceded him in

death.
Funeral services were

conducted Monday after-
noon at the Sheetz fun-
eral home in Akron with

the Rev. J. D. Thomason

officiating. Burial was

in the Palestine ceme-

tery.

Haldeman

Tural A. Haldeman, 75,
a resident of the Tim-

bercrest home in North

Manchester, died Dec.
25 at North Manchester.

Daughter of. Frank and

Lilly Stoner Haldeman,
she was born Sept. 8,
1899 in Akron and had
lived most of her life

in the Akron community.
She was a member of the

Akron Church of God and

had taught school in the
Warsaw and Akron commun-

ities for 45 years.
She is survived by one

brother, Walter, Ander-

son, and nieces and ne-

phews. ,

Funeral services were

Saturday at the Haupert
funeral home with the

Rev. J. D. Thomason of-

ficiating. Burial was

in the Akron cemetery,

Pontius
Marjorie T. Pontius,

73, Akron, died Saturday
at the Canterbury Manor

nursing home in Roches-

ter.

Daughter of Mr. and

Mrs. James Masterson,
she was born Jan, 12,
1901 in Macy.

She is survived by her

husband, Russell, Akron,
and nieces and nephews.

Funeral services were

conducted Monday at the

Haupert funeral home in

Akron with the Rev.
Claude Fawns officiat-

ing. Burial was in the
Rochester [OOF cemetery.

Printup
The death of Renee

Printup, 12, New Haven,
who drowned in a bath-
tub Saturday while vis-

iting friends in Fort

Wayne, remains under

investigations,
Granddaughter of Mr.

and Mrs. Oscar Baker,
R. 5, Warsaw, the girl

was a student at New
Haven Jr. High School.

Surviving are her par-
ents, Mr. andMrs. Earle

Printup, New Haven; two

sisters and a brother

in addition to the

grandparents,
Funeral services were

conducted Tuesday in Ft.
Wayne. Burial was in
the HarrisonCenter cem-

etery. .

Rosenbury
Susan Helen Rosenbury,

72, mother of Mrs, Terry
(Judy) Walgamuth, Akron,
died Saturday at Wood-
lawn hospital where she

had been a patient for
three days.

A lifetime resident
of the area, she is also

survived by two sons,
Richard, Lafayette, and

Robert, Rochester; six

grandchildren; one sis-

ter, Alice Newcomb, Ro-

chester, and two nieces.
Funeral services were

conducted Tuesday in Ro-
chester with the Rev.

C. J. Mowrer officiat-

ing. Burial was in the
IOOF cemetery at Roch-

ester.

Safford
Donald Earl Safford,

55, Park Forest, I1l.,
died ‘Thursday morning

at his home.
Son of Charles W. and

Louise Fellows Safford,
he was born Feb. 26,
1919 at Tiosa. He was

a graduate of Talma high
school.

Surviving are his wi-

dow, the former Sally:
‘Popozich; three sons;
two grandchildren; two

brothers, Walter, Akron,
and Albert of Indianap-
olis; two sisters, Mrs.
Earl (Charlene) Bailey,
Rochester, and Mrs. Ro-

bert (Adele) Doke, Bryn
Mawr, Pa., and nieces
and nephews.

Funeral services were

Saturday afternoon in

Hammond.
ae

Shimer

James H. Shimer, 63,
died unexpectedly at his

Portland, Oregon, home

on Christmas day. Death

was attributed to a

heart attack.
Son of Earl and Faye

Murphy Shimer, he was

born July 29, 1911 in

Allen Co. A graduate
of Akron High School and

International Business

College in Ft. Wayne,
he had lived in Portland
the last 28 years, mov-

ing there from Cleve-
land. A 25-year employee

of True Temper Corpora-
tion, he was employed

at Distan in Portland
for eight years and for
the past year had work-

ed for a Portland fun-
eral home.

Surviving are his wi-

dow, the former Esther

Butts, whom he married

on July 1, 1931; two

sons, Paul of Eugene,
Ore., and Phil of Port-

land, Ore.; five grand-
children; his mother,

Mrs. Earl (Faye) Shimer
of Akron, anda sister,
Mrs. Ralph Shoemaker,
Argos.

Cremation was in Port-
land. Memorial services
will be conducted: Satur-

day at the Sheetz Funer-
al Home, Akron, with the
Rev. Claude Fawns off-

iciating.



BURKET
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Donald E. Poyser - Pastor.
Vernon Meredith - Adult Supt.

Wargaret Miller - Jr. Supt.
Sun. Church School 9:30 a J“

Worship Service 0:30

TUES.

WED.

Prayer and Share 9:30.

Bible Study 7:30 p.m.

TALMA
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Rev. Walter R. House,
A Pastor

Sunday School
Worship Service

9:30

10:45
Pastor Preaching 2nd., 4th

& Sth Sundays
Special Services

ist & 3rd Sundays

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
MENTONE

» Norman McVay, Pastor

Sunday School 9:30 A.M

Worship Service 10:30 A.M.

Sunday Evening Service

7:30 P.M

Thursday Prayer Meeting
7230 PM

OLIVE BRANCH CHURCH OF GOD

Pastor — Lowell Burrus
Supt. -— Lawrence See

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service, 10:30 a.m.

Evening-Worship 7:30 p.m.

TUESDAY 1:30 p.m. Women&#39;s

Bible Study
TUESDAY 7:36 p.m.

Bible Study
THURSDAY 7:30 p.m. Prayer

Service for.all ages.

Men’s

MENTO
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Walter R. House
Pastor

Worship Service 9:30 a.m.

Sunday School 10:30 a.m,

Junior Church 9:50 a.m;

Youth Fellowship 5:30 p.m.
Adult Bible Study 7:00 p.m

United Methodist Women - Third

Thursday at 7:30 p.m.

Prayer and Share Groups Wed-

nesday 9:30 a.m., 7:30 p.m.

—

DISKO UNITED
METHODIST CHURCH

REV. KENNETH HOSTETLER
PASTOR

Frank Nordman, .SSupt.
Deloris Thompson, Lay Leader

Sunday School 9:30 a.m

Worship Service 10:30 a.m.

Prayer Meeting — Tuesd wy at

7:00 pom.

——_—_—_—_

CHURCH OF CHRIST
MENTONE

Bible Classes 9:30 a.m.

Worship 10:30 a.m.

Worship 7:30 p.m,

HARRISON CENTE
UNITED METHOOIST CHURCH

Rev. Herbert Edwards,
Pastor

Sunday School 9:45 a.m.

Worship Service 10:45 a.m,

Mission Aid - Second Wed-

nesday evening of each mo-

nth at the church at 7:30

p.m.

ATHENS
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Pastor —’Rev. Wayne Johnson
Ss S upt. - Rex Utter

Worship Service 9:30 a.m.

Sunday School a.m,

Youth Fellowship p.m.

THURS. Bible Study 7:00 p.m.

—_—_—__

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH OF AKRON

Rev. Ron Nelson, Pastor

Sunday School 10:00 a.m.

Morning Worship 11:00 a.m.

Evening Worship 7:00 p.m.

Bible Study, Wed 7:30 p.m.

Youth Group, Thurs. 7:30 p.m.

ee

BETHLEHEM BAPTIST CHURCH

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service 10:30 a.m.

CENTER
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Dew R. Findley, Pastor

Silver Lake, fndiana
Phone 219-352-2188

Worship Service

Sunday School

9:30 a.m,

10:30 a.m.

OMEG CHURCH
Pastor — Lee Stubblefield

Supt. — Emerson Burns

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Missionary Program 10:30 a.m.

Worship Service 11:00 a.m.

Bible Study 7:30 p.m.

Thursday -

Prayer Meeting 7:30 p.m.

———

BEAVER DAM
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Minister.— Rev. Peter Hanstra
Superintendent Wayne Balmer

Mitchell Tucker

9:30-10:15

10: 20-11: 390
Worship Services

Sunday. School

CHILDREN AND ADULT BIBLE ST-

UDY and-Youth Fellowship —

lst and 3rd Thursday even-

ings of each month at 7:30

p.m.

UNITED METHODIST WOMENS GROUP

ist Tuesday evening of each

month at 7:30 p.m.

LAKELAND MENS GROUP - 2nd

Tuesday evening of each month

LADIES AID - 3rd Wednesday

of each month. Time and pl-
ace set by the hostess.

Sunday, January § - Youth will

be in charge of church ser-

vices. Mark Moulton of Mex-

ico will be guest speaker.
pe

re

AKRON CHURCH O GO

J. D.. Thomason, Pastor

Ra Bradway, Assoc. Pastor

Jerry Kindig, Supt.

Chas. Easterday, Ass’t. Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:25 a.m.

Youth Choir 5:45 p.m.

Youth Fellowship &

Children’s Choir 6:30 p.m.

AKRO CHURCH OF TH BRETHREN

Charles E. Zunkel, Pastor
401 Woodland Drive

North Manchester
Phone 982-2605

Church School

Church Worship

oe

AKRON
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

John E, Moore, Pastor
Randall Leininger, b Leader

Wayne Cumberland, Study Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m,

Worship “10:30 a.m,

Youth Fellowship 7:00 p.m.

SILVER CREEK CHURC O GOD

Rev. George Constant, Pastor

Wax VanCleave, Supt

Church School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:30 a.m...

Junior Church 10:30 a.m.

Jr. & Sr. C.G.¥.A. 6:30 p.m.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.

THURSDAY EVENING SERVICES:

Prayer and

Bible Study +++7:00 p.m.

Adult Choir

Practice............ 8:15 p.m.

OLIVE BETHEL CHURCH OF GOC

Rev. Harold Helterbridle
Pastor

Minnie Ellison, Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service 10:30 a.m.

Choir Practice 6:30 p.m.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.

TUESDAY 2

Youth Fellowship 7:30 p.m.

THURSDAY

Prayer Meeting 7:30 p.m.

Se

NICONZA BAPTIST CHURCH
Pastor — David TenePhone 893-721

Supt. — Larry Simmons

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:30 a.m.

Youth Meeting 6:30 p.m.

Even. Services 7:30 p.m.

Prayer Meet — =

Wednesday
=

7:30 p.m.

A wise judge noted for

his modern views, was

sentencing the defend-

ant. &quot;I going to give
you the maximum punish-
ment,&# he said. &quot;I

not going to put you in

our nice comfortable

jail. I&#3 going to let

you free and worry
about taxes, politics,
strikes, highprices and

atom bombs--just like

the rest of us.&q

go

Lillie Pence and Mr.

and Mrs, Raymond Pence

were dinner guests Chris-

tmas of Mr. and Mrs.

Dick Pence and family at

Lake Sharon,
Recent callers at the

Vernon Nelson home were

Mrs. Corlius Rowland,
Jannie Warren, Mr. and

Mrs. JimHines of Bloom-

ington, Mr. and Mrs. Skip
Mumford and daughter of

Claypool, Mrs, Gene Blinn

and daughter of Van Buren

and Mr. and Mrs. Dave

Ulrey. and Adam.
Mr. and Mrs. Vernon

Nelson were dinner gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs.

Donald Hines and family
Tuesday in Warsaw.

Mr. and Mrs. Tim Shoe-

maker of Warsaw and Mr.

and Mrs. J
.

Leiter

called on Mr.°and Mrs.

Elmer Shoemaker Tuesday
evening.

The family of Mr. and

Mrs. J.D. Leiter met

for a Christmas get-to-
gether at the Lions

building in Claypool
Saturday.

Mr. and Mrs. Oscar

Bowen entertained Mr.

and Mrs. Rex Bowen and

daughters, Rochester;
Mr..and Mrs, Bob Chapple

and family, Columbia.

City and Mr. and Mrs.

Robt. Bowen to difiner.
and gift exchange.

Mr. and Mrs. Russell
Ketlin entertained Mr.

and Mrs. Dean Kerlin,
Terri Fisher, Mr. and

Mrs. Kenneth Kerlin,
Dave and Dan, Vicki

Jones, Pam Stiffler,
Mr. and Mrs. Ted Kerlin,
Rick and Valeria, Mr.

and Mrs. EdKerlin, Cin-

dy, Lori and Molly Ker-

lin to supper and a gift
exchange Christmas.

Christmas dinner gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. Merl

Fittonwere Mr. and Mrs.

Russell Kerlin, Mr. and

Mrs. Elmer Shoemaker,
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Heren-

deen and Christine and

Lee Harshbarger of Ft.

Wayne. Mr. and Mrs.

Gene Harshbarger, p
Wayne, were supper gyHe-
sts,

Mr. and Mrs. J. D.

Leiter were Christmas

dinner guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Dick Moyer and

family of Akron.

Peggy Kerlin enter-

tained Mr. andMrs. Dale,
Krieg, Akron, Mr. and

Mrs. Harvey Kuhn, Laporte
and Molly and Jason to

dinner Sunday.
Thelma Parker had as

dinner guests Christmas

Mr. and Mrs, Monte Flot-

ey and. Darrell, Mr. and

Mrs. Wayne Herendeen
and children of Warsaw,
and Mr. and Mrs. Gerald

Parker and children of

Claypool.
Mr. and Mrs. John Ker-

lin had Mr. and Mrs.

Dick Reiff and Becky of

Liberty Mills as dinner

guests Christmas.

Listen To

METHODIST
HOUR

7:15 a.m. Sunday
WRSW-AM

Silver La Area News
By Mrs. Mary Shoemaker

Jim Grubb
Cali-

Mr. and Mrs.

of Sacramento,
fornia and Mr. and Mrs.

Gary Groninger of Del

Mar Heights, Californ-
ia are spending the hol-

idays with relatives.

Mr. andMrs. Phil Zile

entertained Mr. and Mrs.

Lowell Zile, Florence

Grubb, Earl Zile and

Mr. and Mrs. Dan Zile

and children to dinner

on Monday.
Mrs. Chas, Turner and

Ruth Steele called on

Lillie Pence Thursday.
Mr. and Mrs. John Al-

exander, Warsaw, called

on Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Anglin Monday evening.

Mr. and Mrs, Harvey
Anglin and Mr. and Mrs.

Maurice Reed were Chris-

tmas dinner guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Max Anglin and

family, Warsaw.

Mr. and Mrs. Ed Ker-

lin and Lori of Warsaw

called on Mr. and Mrs.

Harvey Anglin Wednesday.
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Anglin were Christmas

supper guests of Bertha

Stookey at Leesburg.
Mr. and Mrs. Delbert

Kerlin and Ruth Tucker

were Christmas dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs,

John Ulrey at Ligonier.
Other guests were Mr.

and Mrs. James Biddle

and

.

family, Ft. Wayne,
and Mr. and Mrs. Norman

Ulrey of Ligonier.
Peggy Kerlin, Molly

and Jason, were Christ-

mas dinner guests

.

of

Mr. and Mrs. Dale Krieg
of Akron.

Mrs. Jesse Lynch was

a dinner guest Christ-

mas of Mr. and Mrs. Roy
Bechtelheimer.
Mr. and Mrs. Roy Bech-

telheimer and Mrs. Jesse

Lynch called on Elsie

‘Flohr, Mr. and Mrs. Grant

Harris and Mr. and Mrs.

Carl Pricé, No. Manches-

ter, Monday.
Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Kerlin, Kris and Kelly,

Groninger, Florence

Grubb, Mr. and Mrs.

Lowell Zile, Mr. and Mrs.

Chas. Surland, Mr. and

Mrs. Dan Zile and chil-

dren and Eugene Engle.
Christmas Eve supper

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Chas, Florey were Mr.

and Mrs. Dean Parson and

family, Cromwell; Mr.

and Mrs. Terry Goodrich

and family, So. Whitley;
Mr. and Mrs. Monte Flor-=

ey and son, Warsaw; and

Mr. and Mrs. Leo Florey
and family of Claypool.

Mr, and Mrs. Larry
Florey and family of

Andrews were Friday sup-

per guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Charles Florey.
Mr. and Mrs. Carl

Price had as Christmas

guests Mr. and Mrs.

Ernest Brooks, Mr. and

Mrs, Grant Harris, Mr.

and Mrs, Earl Davenport,
Elsie Flohr, Mr. and

Mrs. Steve Flohr and

Mrs. Earl Flohr.
Mr. and Mrs, Francis

Rogers and Steve, So.

Bend, Mr. and Mrs. Leon

Schalliol and daughters,-
Wyatt spent Friday with

Mr. and Mrs. Ernest

Brooks.
Christmas supper e-

sts of Mr. and Mrs.~ Rex

Lynch were Mr. and Mrs.

Roy Bechtelheimer, Mrs.

Jesse Lynch, Mr. and

Mrs. Richard Kerlin,
Kris and Kelly.

Recent callers at the

home of Mrs. Jesse Lynch
were Mrs. David Wampler

and Craig, Rev. and Mrs.

Chas, French, No. Man-

chester, Mrs, Vivian Mc

Closkey, Dorothy Young,
Mr. and Mrs. Chas. Lynch

and Jon and Mrs. Richard
Kerlin. Kris and Kelly.

Mr. and Mrs. Roy Bech-

telheimer, Mrs. Jesse

Lynch, Mrs. Richard Ker-

lin and Rex Lynch at-

tended a buffet supper

honoting Mrs.\, Lynch&#
brother, Mr. and Mrs.

Ralph Young. The couple
were Christmas dinner have been married 40

guests of Mr. and Mrs. years.
Paul Kerlin.

Sunday dinner guests WEDDINGS .

of Mr. and Mrs. Gene
. on

Sob
Engle at Indianapolis Whitten

PORTRAITS

were Mr. and Mrs. Dwight
Grubb, Mr. and Mrs. Jim

|}

75 5 spwy., Phone

Grubb, Mr. and Mrs. Gary PERU 472-1459

BOB DUGAN
YOU AUTHORIZED KIRBY DEALER IN THIS AREA

I also service and have parts for all other makes and

models. Electrolux, Filter

215 West Walnut Street -

Office Phone -

Queen, Hoover, Eurkea, etc.

Akron

Wabash 219-563-5586

223-6880

Cmith Also

© WALLCOVERING ¢

Sponsored by local people

W~

eas
PAINTS

« UNFINISHED FURNITURE °

© ART SUPPLIES - FRAMES

© DECORATOR SERVICE

¢ CARPET - UPHOLSTERY CLEANING SERVIC

DRAPE - DECORATO SHADE

CARPET

423 E 9th =
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Lig And Life
Book

ie

The religious leaders in our

area depend o the Light and Life

Book Shop at King’s Hwy. at Ninth

Street in Winona Lake, phone
269-7161 for all their religious
materials and supplies.

From their huge in stock

supply of religious material, it is

possible to find anything you

might need for any particular
program or special seminar.

Not only do they serve the

churches, but they offer private
individuals many books and

pamphlets by noted authors and

clergy that will help broaden your
religious understanding. Many of

Sho
Philip Myette—Manager

the beautiful articles they have on

display make excellent gift items. ~

The next time you are in

town, stop by andlet their friendly
saleshelp assist you in selecting
reading material, supplies, or that

gift item. ‘

The editing staff of this1975

Review take this opportunity to

make public our admiration and

whole hearted support of the Light
and Life Book Shop for their

sincere efforts to serve the

churches, and their desire to

enlighten our community with the

best of religiou materials available.

Ousley’s Winona Texa
Eddie Ousley—Owner

When the people of this area

look to someone to take care of

any -mechanical problems they
might have with their car or truck,
they generally head straight for

Qusley’s Winona Texaco at the

corner of Argonne & Winona

Avenue in Winona, phone
267-8744.

©

This well known shop

specializes in all types of expert
minor automotive repair and

service. They use only the latest

equipment and handle any size of

job in the shortest time and at

reasonable rates.
.

Falvey’
For Ladies

N

With the automobile as

complex as it is today, you owe it

to your car to let these qualified
peopl take care of the problem.

In this 1975 Review, we, the

compilers, take great pride in

representing this reliable shop to

the readers of this Issue. When you
take your car to the experts at

Ousley’s Winona Texaco you can

be assured that the work is done

according to factory techniques
and that yo will not have to take it

to them a second or third time for

he same problem.
f

s Store

v

Juanita Anglin—

Falvey’s Store for Ladies is

Jocated at 11 E. Center in Warsaw,
phone 267-8163. Here they feature

the latest styles in modern dress

design. They carry a complete line

of ladies ready-to-wear suitable for

the college girl, business woman or

housewife. This shop caters to the

discriminating woman of the

section. They have kept right in

step with the tastes of the women

in this area, and carry some of the

finest brand names in women&#3

apparel. .

In this shop you can find just
the right accessories to complete

your new outfit. Also they can

show you a array of sport clothes,
pantsuits, slacks,skirts, and blouses

you will like. Depend upon them to

furnish the clothes you will need.

Whether it is a pantsuit, or dress,
this is the shop where you always
find an exciting selection.

If you have not visited

Falvey’s Store For Ladies you are

cordially invited to do so.

The editors of this 1975

Review make it our pleasure to

recommend this fine store to all

our readers.

Warsaw Volkswage Inc.
Authorized Volkswagen Dealer

Jack Ward—President

Warsaw Volkswagen, Inc. is

your authorized dealer for the

popular 75 Volkswagen
automobiles. They are located at

666 E. Winona in Warsaw, phone
269-1641.

The new models are the

motorists dream come true. It gives
you those advantages of driving
comfort, safety, economy in

operation, and handles easily.
Treat yourself to a ride in them.

You will agree that it has beauty,
roominess, plenty of pep, and all

the economy you&#3 ever wanted.

Every year more and more people

are making the sensible move to

Volkswagen, why don’t you?
Warsaw Volkswagen is

completely equipped to serving
any and all makes of automobiles.

Enjoy your car by keepin it in first

class condition. The mechanics at

this firm are experienced and will

give your automobile the best of

care.

In this 1975 Review we, the

compilers, are happy to

recommend Warsaw Volkswagen,
Inc. to all our readers, You can be

sure of a square deal by trading
with this popular firm.

Montgomery
Ward Company

Catalog Office

Mrs. Patricia Ludwig—Manager

The Montgomery Ward

Company Catalog Office for this

area is located at 12] W. Center St.
in Warsaw, phone 267-6125. Their

friendly, experienced personnel
will gladly assist you in selecting
your wants from hundreds of

different items listed in their

modern, pace setting,
merchandising catalogue available

in easy monthly payments.
Many of the folks from this

area rely on them for fast service
and quality merchandise because

they know that the exact items

they want, are either in stock, or

can be promptly ordered from

them, by this firm’s efficient

personnel,
The next time you&#3 in the

area, stop in and look around.
Browse through their latest

catalogue, or take one home with

you. When you&# ready to buy
anything from A-Z, simply call
267-6125 and do your shopping by

phone..

The writers of this 1975

Review, take great pleasure in

recommending this fine catalogue
service store to all our readers.

Reg. U.S. Pat. Off.

READER ADS THIS SECTION COPYRIGHTED

1974 BY DENNIS M. KASUM. PREPARED BY

COMMUNITY NEWSPAPER ASSOCIATES.

Conveniently located in the

Lakes Village Shopping Center,
phone 267-3100, this firm bears the

name which is both familiar and

popular with the people and is a

place where you can feel at home
while you are shopping. Its friendly

:atmosphere which predominates.at
all times has placed this store in an

individual class by itself and can

well be termed ‘Shopping

rant Cit
Daniel Battle—Manager

Headquarters for this entire area”’

That much discussed word,
“SERVICE”, finds true expression

in the friendly atmosphere that

envelopes every customer of this

popular store. They feature such

items as_ clothing, toys,
housewares, and gifts.

Each department is

superintended by well trained

personnel and the merchandise is

well handled so that all goods will

be the latest quality that the

market affords in style-design,
material and quality.

This 1975 Review an its

editors, suggests that you do

business with this~ reliable firm

which has. the interest of every

customer at heart.

Long Custom Diggin Co.
Russell Long—

Specializi In Septic Systems Since 1958

The Longs Custom Digging
Co., located at RFD 8 Wooster

Road in Warsaw, phone 267-4537,
specializes in expert installing and

repairing of septic tanks. Den’t

take changes by having someone

work on your septic tank who

doesn’t have this experience. So

many times that type of work must

be dug up and done all over, all

because of lack of knowledge and

experience. You can have it done

properly the first time by calling
Longs Custom Digging Co.

Don’t wait until more bad

weather has set in before you have

that septic tank repaired. Give

them a call and have this reliable

firm do it for you now. They can be

depended upon to satisfy you and

they fully guarantee their work.

Let them repair your water

or sewer lines in all commerical,
residential and industrial buildings.

In this 1975 Review we, the

authors, recommend the Long
Custom Digging Co. to all our

readers and suggest that you call

them for all your septic tank on

digging work.

Word Music Inc.
Bruce Howe—Exec. Vice-President

«The reputation of this

concern has been achieved through
service, satisfaction and quality

merchandise. No where will you
find a firm that strives to please
every customer, regardless of your

needs, as conscientiously as they
d at this reliable concern.

Whenever you are in

need of religious music, see Word

Music, Inc. located at 100 Publisher

Drive in Winona Lake, phone
267-5116. They are headquarters

for Word Records, Canaanland

records, sacred songs, Lexicon

music, Rodeheaver Music. They
will be glad to assist youin any way

possible. Here you will find prices
are right but quality is paramount.

You cannot go wrong b trading
with this firm, for they stand

behind every purchase. They are

aware that to “please” a customer

is to “keep” a customer. Therefore,

they will do_everything in their

power to pleas you when you
trade here.

In this 1975 Review we, the

writers, wish to recommend this

reliable firm for their efforts to

please.

Hi- Music
“Your Complete Music Center’’

Frank And Lou Dell Earl—Owners

Hi-Tymes Music, located on

Old Road 30 West m Warsaw,
phone 269-2569, features only
high quality musical instruments

and nationally known pianos,
which have been endorsed by the

leading musical authorities of the

country. They carry Yamaha

organs and pianos by Janssen &

Yamaha, guitars by Yamaha, Aims

amplifiers and PA systems, and a

complete selection of stereophonic
equipment and supplies.

They also have a complete

selection of Band

Instruments.

It is very difficult for the

uninitiated these days to select a

musical instrument and be assured

of getting full value for their

money unless they are dealing with

King

someone in whom they have

confidence. For this reason there is

a general satisfaction in doing
business with Hi-Tymes Music.

During the time they have

been in busine they have merited

a reputation for their fair and

straight forward dealings. This

insures the customers of getting a

quality musical instrument and

their policy of one price and easy

pay ments insures you full value for

your money.
Lessons are also available for

your learning pleasure.
It is with great pleasure that

the authors of this 1975 Review

recommend Hi-Tymes Music t all

our readers for all of your music

needs.

Sears Roebu And Co.
Over the years more and

more people have come to realize

the great savings by doing their

shopping from Sears, located a 121

W. Market in Warsaw. Phone

267-6301 for catalog orders.
The giant world of Sears can

supply a family with everything
either from their in stock supply or

their easy to use catalog.
Along with their daily fine

values on quality merchandise

Sears makes it easier to shop when

you want by using their convenient

revolving charge plan.
The management of this

store is well liked by the people of

this area because of his efforts to

assure his customers a good
selection at all-times and friendly

saleshelp who are thoroughly
aware of the needs in their

department.
The writers of this 1975

Review suggest to the people of

this area that they make it a point
to enjoy shopping at Sears as so

many millions of other people do

throughout the country, We

commend the management of this
Sears store in Warsaw for serving
their customers in such a fine

manner. We suggest to our readers
that they stop in soon to see what
the wonderful world of Sears has to

offer them.

Jane’s Beauty Salon

For your next beauty
treatment, go to Jane’s Beauty

Salon located at Smith & Park

Streets in Warsaw, phone 269-1166

for your appoint ment.

Here you will find

professional hair stylists who have

had years of experience in beauty
care. They have studied hair and

hair styles and can give you a

Jane “Tucker” McGuire—Owner

hair-do that will make you look

your best.
This is the shop where the

hair styles are as modem as

tomorrow. It isa woman’s privilege
and duty to look her best at all

times. Don’t neglect yourself. Call

this shop for an appointment
today. Remember that the care of

your hair is as important as the

styling.

as

secenl

They are specialists in high
fashion styling and offer fine razor

and scissor cutting.

For the best in beauty care

be sure to visit Jane&#3 Beauty Salon

and b assured of fine beauty work.

It is ‘our pleasure as the

editors, to recommend them in this

1975 Review.
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@ Mr. and Mrs.

Mr. and Mrs. Walter
Safford were Christmas
dinner guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Everett Smiley
of Columbia City.

Mr. and Mrs.

Leininger and family
spent Christmas Eve

with Mr. and Mrs. Omer

Leininger.
Mr. and Mrs. Roger

Ooley and Mr. and Mrs.
Clifton Ooley were Wed- -

nesday evening guests
of Mr. and Mrs, Floyd
Cox and family.

m Leach
and children, Béllevil-

le, 111. spent some

time with Mr. and Mrs.

Omer Leininger.
Mr. and Mrs. John Hott,

and Mr. and Mrs. Jack
Hott, Mr. and Mrs. Joe

Hott spent Monday after-

noon with Mrs. David

Sheetz and Brad.

Mr. and Mrs. David

Sheetz and Brad, Mr. and

Mrs. Lincoln Liakens
,

Mary Lukens, Linda and

Chris were Christmas
Eve supper guests of

Mr. and. Mrs.
Sheetz.

Mr. and Mrs. Fred Ke-

esey were Christmas din-

ner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. John Meredith, Mar-

rianne and Mark, Fort

Wayne.
Mr. and Mrs. Larry

Basham, Mishawaka; Cindy
Basham, Muncie; Mr. and

Mrs. Floyd Cox and fam-

ily, Mr. and Mrs. Tom

Snavely and Cora, Wa-

bash; Mr. and Mrs. Bill

McKenzie and family, No.

Manchester; Mr, andMrs.

Ted Rose and family,
Liberty Mills; Mr. and

Mrs.

~

Steve Kerby and

daughters, Galveston;
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Krat-

zer .and Bryan,. Macy,
Milton Cox were guests

of Mr. and Mrs. Paul

Cox and Helen. After-

noon guests were Mr. and

Mrs. Milton Cox and Ale-

tha, Mrs. Merlyn Fish

and Virginia, Mrs. Phil

Eastwood and Craig, Mr.

and Mrgy. Dale Cox and

familyy Mr. and Mrs.

Harold Claxton and fam-

ily and Dorothy Cox,

Mary Claxton, Fort

Wayne, spent Tuesday
evening and Christmas

Day with Mr. and Mrs,
Harold Claxton and fam-

ily.

David &quot

George

- Oliv Bethe Are News
By Helen Cox

Mrs. David Sheetz,
Mrs. John Hott and Mrs,
Milo Hott spent Tuesday
morning together.

Mary__Lukens, Mr.—and

George Sheetz and

Mr. and Mrs. David She-

etz and Brad were Christ-

mas dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs, Lincoln

Lukens, with Linda and

Chris.
Mr. and Mrs. .Ken Down-

ing and family, Californ-

ia, Mr. andMrs, Marshall

Allman, W. Lafayette,
Scott Allman, Colorado,

Roger Allman, Alisha and

Ward Kibbler spent
Christmas Day with Marie

Dawson at Freeport, I11.
Mr. and. Mrs. George

Sheetz spent Christmas

morning with Mr. and

Mrs. David Sheetz and

Brad,
.

Mr. and Mrs. Merlyn
Fish and Virginia, Wi-

mona Lake, Mrs. Phil
Eastwood and Craig, Mr.

and Mrs. Cloise Clay,
Warsaw, were Christmas

dinner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. MiltonCox and Ale-

tha,
Mr. and Mrs. David

Leininger and family
spent Christmas Day with

Mr. and Mrs, Chas. Ov-

ermeyer, Rochester,
Mr. and Mrs. Lowell

Safford and daughter,
Culver, spent Monday
evening with Mr. and

Mrs, Walter Safford.
Mr. and Mrs. George

Sheetz, Mr. and Mrs.

David Sheetz and Brad,
Mary Lukens, Linda and

Chris were Sunday din-

ner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Jack Lukens, Elk-

hart, for Christmas.

Mr. and Mrs. Fred Ke-

esey spent Saturday ev-

ening with Mr. and Mrs,
.

Larry Paxton for the

Jesse and Russell Pax-

ton Christmas,

READY MIX CONCRE

MORRY’S READY MIX

Phone 893-4860

R.R. 2, Rochester

Warsaw Sporting
Goods, Inc.

““Y our Complete Sports Center”

Ardel Hanna—Owner

Sportsmen from this entire

section make Warsaw Sporting
Goods at 704 South Buffalo in

Warsaw, phone 267-3629 their

headquarters for all sporting goods.
This firm stocks all the necessities

for the outdoor man.

Each of us should engage in

some type of sport. Too many

today are caught in the hustle and

bustle of our 20th century living
and forget the healthful value of

active sports. Actual participation
in sports relaxes the mind,

stimulates the body, and makes

you regain that young feeling
again.

This sporting goods house

has stocked their store with only

quality merchandise. They know

their customers want first class

equipment and supplies and they
endeavor to have only the best to

satisfy their customers. They also

carry a complete selection of

school team suppffes including
uniforms, socks, etc.,call for more

information.
The writers of this 1975

Review suggest you go to Warsaw

Sporting Goods, Inc. the next time

you are in the market for sporting
goods. Here you will find

courteous service and quality
merchandise for reasonable prices.

Stop in and seeArdel Hanna,
the owner, or Harold Brown &

Boyd Walton. The will be glad to

help you in any way they can.

S95

Mr. and Mrs, Ken Down-

ing and children, Cal-
ifornia, spent Monday

with Mr. and Mrs. George
Sheetz, then visited Mr.

and Mrs. Marshall All-

man, W,. Lafayette.

Mr. and Mrs. Larry
Sheetz and sons were

Sunday dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Loren She-
etz and sons.

.

& REFRIGERATION

TV - Stereo - Washer

Dryer - Range Service

Residential Wiring

Bourbon 342-7685

“Mrs. Bowe Hosts
Omeg Club Membe

Members .of the Oniega
Club were joined by a

number of guests ata

December 26° carry-in
dinner at Gloria Bow-

en&# home. Janice Stub-

blefield gave the table

blessing.
.

Favorite’ carols were

sung to open the meet-

ing, and &quot;Christmas me-

mories&qu were used for

roll call response.

Prayer was given. by
Mrs. Hucks and devotions

were by Ruth Bowen,

Contests led by Ruth
and Gloria Bowen were

won by “Janet Bowen,
Gloria Bowen and Carol

Hucks. .A‘gift exchange
followed.

Guests were the Rev.

and Mrs. Vernon Hucks,
Sr., Charlotte, No. Car-

olina, Janice Stubble-

field, Carol Hucks and

Robin and Caleb, Ber-

nice Bowen and Paul and

Janet Bowen.

i

Letters.

to the Editor
ee ee ae ae ae

Dear Editor:
&quot; not God&# plan

that we shall see Him

face to face. Yet, He

would hedge us in His

abounding ‘grace. And

so, His messengers of

love to earth He sends.

They&#3 angels, but we

know it not and call

them friends.&quot;
This well-loved verse

has graced my bulletin

board for many years and

never meant more than

during the holiday sea-

son when so many of our

friends remembered us.

Fred is now in a nursing
home and thoroughly ap-

preciated the many acts

of kindness shown him.
.

May God bless you all.

Flo McBroom

MENTON AKRON NEWS

January 2, 1975
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Warsaw Truckin Co. Inc.
Sterling Hygema—Traffic Manager

For the best in heavy hauling
work, contact the Warsaw

Trucking Company, Inc. located at

1102 West Winona Avenue in

Warsaw, phone 267-5194.
This company hires only

experienced personnel who know

their jobs thoroughly. Their drivers

are some of the best on the road,
and you can be assured that when

you contact this company for

hauling, the goods will be loaded

properly and safely delivered to

their destination on schedule.

Through their use of modern

equipment and the latest approved
hauling methods, the work they do

for you will be the best you can

buy and at rates that are within the

bounds for the job they do.
The narrators of this 1975

Review salute the management of

this company for their honest and

fair business dealings and the high
quality and dependability of their

work. Remember to contact the

Warsaw Trucking Company, Inc.

for the best hauling

|

service

available.
.

Farmers Mutual Relief Association
-

The Farmers of this area are

indeed fortunate to have in their

midst a friendly insurance

company that has built a fine

reputation in this area by serving
local farmers with all types of

insurance, including fire and

windstorm policies.
There are a lot of insurance

agencies and agents in this area.

What makes the Farmers Mutual

Relief Association stand out about
all others? It’s the service and

personal interest that they take in

the welfare of your personal farm

property.

Loyd C. Miner—Manager

Most of us do not want to

think about the many things that

could happen to our farms... and

there is no need to if we have a

competent insurance company
planning for our future security.

For security and peace of

mind, we, the editors of this1975

Review recommend the Farmers

Mutual Relief Assn. located at 18

W. Market in Warsaw, phone your
area representative today.

In Warsaw phone Loyd C.
Miner -at ~267-8841, in North

Webster, phone Maurice Dorsey at

834-2507, in Cromwell, phone
Dale Sponseller at 387-2000, in

Millwood, phone NI6-221, in

Akron phone Norman Tinkey at

893-4713, phone Charles Outcelt in

Pierceton at 594-2868, in Sidney
call Nellie Wrigley at 839-2417 in

Silver Lake, call Devon Shipley at

352-2309, in Mentone phone
Zanna Hammer at EL3-3975, or

Phillip Lash at EL8-8795, in Avilla

call Herman Young at 89706023 in
Argus, phone Charles Wilborn at

892-6233, or phone Floyd Hollar

~at 267-4538 in Warsaw.

Lak Cit Builders

Now is the time to stop
contemplating alteration work in

your home or office and just pick
up the phon and call the Lake City

Builders, phone 267-6107 in

Warsaw located at Rd. 15 North.

This contractor is well recognized
in this area for his fine skilled work

and reasonable rates.

No matter what you need to

have done, whether it’s just a

Don Rich—Owner

simple panel job, you need the

entire interior of your home or

business redone or a garage or room

addition built, this contractor has

the experience and ability to

handle the job properly.

He makes a point of hiring
only well qualified men to assist

him and you can b assured of a

professional job, carried out with

high quality materials and

completed in the shortest time

possible at realistic prices.
The writing staff of this1975

Review take pleasure in

recommending this fine contractor

to our many readers and suggest
that you remember to call the Lake

City Builders at 267-6107 for a job
well done.

Eri Von Yoder

A modern auction service, so

necessary to every community, is
handled ‘in a friendly, efficient

manner by Eric Won Yoder,
Auctioneer, at 201 W. Center St.in

Warsaw, phone 267-2323, or

phone 352-2770 in Silver *Lake.

Many folks in this area know his

ability, having been to an auction

he has handled. Both the buyer and

the seller are well represented so

Auctioneer

the best possible price is received

for the seller.
If you decide you are leaving

the farm and need to dispose of

your property, have him come out

and look it over and then give you

his suggestions on setting up the

auction.
When you need an estate

settled in the most efficient way

contact him. He will sell the entire

stock and will assure you of the

most money for your merchandise.

This fine auction service is

well known in this area and keeps
alive the old heritage of ‘Farm

Auctioneering’. Everyone likes to

go to an auction held by Eric Von

Yoder.

We, the writers, of this 1975

Review give our wholehearted

recommendation to this fine

auctioneer:

Straye Insurance Agenc Inc.
Growing With Our Community For Over 63 Years

The Strayer Insurance

Agency in Warsaw at 311 S. Buffalo,
phone 267-3148 has enjoyed a

successful business here for some

time, due to their integrity and

honest service to their many

clients. They are available to give
you personal council and to help
solve insurance problems at any

time.

This agency is able to furnish

you with any type of insurance you

desire on “Anything that is

Insurable’? and always with the

reliable major companies. They are

‘Your Independent Insurance

Agent”’.
Today th value of insurance

becomes ever more recognized as

an absolute necessity in our way

oe

of life. There is no insurance

agency in the area that is more

deserving of favorable comment

than this one.

The writers of this 1975

Review advise you to see the

Strayer Insurance Agency, Inc.
before reviewing or adding to your

present insurance policies.
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FOSALE
FOR SALE: Firewood.

@g - 4960
1/2/2p

FOR SALE: 13 week old buff

blonde registered female

Cocker Spaniel.

353-3432

1/2/2p

FOR SALE: Natural gas dryer,
bottle gas EL range, both

.used, make offer. Strained
and comb pure clover blossom

honey. Free part Persian 9-
month old yellow Tom cat; and

grey and white, long haired

female cat, IF they have a

good home.

893-4594
222 West North Street

Akron

1/2/2p

FOR SALE: 200 bales of bright
wheat straw.

TODD SHEETZ
Call 89354289 after 5:00 p.m.

1/2/xe

REMOVE carpet paths and sp—

ots; fluff beaten down nap
with Blue Lustre. Rent sham—

FORSALE
AGRISERUM

A nonpoisonous gel plasma us-

edonseeds and plants to feed

the bacteria in the sodil. Re-

sults: Crops and feed of

healthier, tastier and higher
nutritional value.

WICKLIFF SALES, INC.
Merl Kyler, Mgr.

2 miles Southeast

Pierceton

Phone: 594-2665
12/12/30p

FOR SALE: Aluminum sheets 22&quo

x 35&quot; Nice weight to work

with. 25¢ per sheet or 5 she-

ets for $1.00

AKRO / MENTONE NEWS
Mentone kron

WANTED

WANTED: Size 10 or 12 Boy
Scout uniform and an 18 or 20

short-steeved Boy Scout shirt.

WRS ED SCOTT
Tippecanoe 498-6491

1/2/2¢

WANTED: Interior painting,
wallpaper hanging, small

sign painting .
Satisfaction

pooer $1. Guaranteed.

MILLER HARDWARE ED RICE
jentone Mentone 53-3922

A210 1/2/xe

LENNOX FURNACES ANTED PIANOS — Any style,

GAS, OIL, COAL; PLUMBING

FIXTURES, TAPPAN &

FRIGIDAIRE APPLIANCES

CUSTOM KITCHEN CABINETS

Free estimates gladly given
No down payment
36 months to pay

ROLLIN SMITH
HEATING & PLUMBING

Corner State Roads 13 & 114

N. Manchester - Ph. 982-2248

FOR SALE: Westinghouse porta-
ble dishwasher with chop block

top, 5 cycle deluxe, white

new in carton, dealer price
te

HOWARD VANSCOY
893 - 7254

12/5/xe

NO regret, the best yet; Blue

Lustre cleans carpets beauti-—

fully. Rent electric shampoo-~
er $1.

DAY calebkron

1/2/1c¢

SAVE 40% to 60 ON FURNITURE
all the time.

JOEY&# DISCOUNT STORE
Akron 893-4931

12/S/xe

OFFICE FURNITURE - Filing
Cabinets

- es Typewrit-
Adding Machines - Cal

ors - Sales - Service

Rentals

i LEASE O TCE MACHINES
3 E 9th St.. Rochester

Phone 223- 368

FoR SALE: 22% x 28&quo poster
board. White on both sides

20¢ a sheet.

AKRON/ NEWS
Mentone Akron

BIOWELL MOBILE H
. SALEand

TRAVEL TRAILERS Sth WHEEL

RV - MOTOR HOMI MINI HOMES

Tfwe don’t have in stock what

you want, we will take you to

the factory - only 30 miles

Large Inventory

JOE BIDWELL Phone 95
JOEY L MADEFORO as Sa

411 xe

FOR SALE: Genealogy forms for

beginning and advanced family
tree climbers

MENTONE NEWS

FOR SALE: Magnetic signs All

sizes. As low as $12.50 per

pair.

AKRON “ MENTONE NEWS
Mentone Akron

BIX STRIPPER - Pulls stain

out of wood — without bl—

eaching.

Y HARDWARE
Akron

Ls2/1e

Cendition, also furniture,
old or modern. Phone or

write Mercer Sales, Celina,

Ohio, 45822. Ph. 419-586-—

1/2/lot

WANJED: Used pianos. Call col-

ie.
aoe

267-5678
12/19/4c

REVOLVING BUSINES RESERV
for your in and out money

Earns from date of deposit
to date of withdrawal. Go-

od for businesses and far-~

mers.

FIRST ee sh ings AND
LOAN ASSOCIATION

Rochester, Cae
2/28/xc

INCOME TAX SERVICE

Hugh. Wildermuth

Akron

12/5/21p

FOR RENT

FOR RENT: Clean one and two

bedroom mobile homes. Inquire
at 406 East Water Street.

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOME COURT

(Formerly Bidwell&#39;s)

Phone AKRON 893-4505

12/6/xe

FOR RENT: 2 bedroom 1973 mo-

bile home, 12 x 65. Contact

Jim Miller at Miller&#39;s Hard-

ware, Mentone, 353-3005.

12/26/xc

FOR RENT: Three bedroom home

at Rock Lake.

893 - 4015
1/2/2¢

HELP WANTED
Texas Refinery Corp. offers

opportunity for high income,
cash bonuses, fringe bene-
fits to mature individual in

Akron/Mentone area, Commis-
sion regardless of experience,

airmail A.S. Pat Pre., Tex-

as Refinery C
+,

Box 711,
Ft. Worth, Texa 76101.

1/2sic

THAN YOU

THANKS to everyone who helped
to make my Christmas so won-

derful with cards and gifts.
Happy New Year to all.

CLARA H. YEAMAN
1/2/ip

When parents fail to

rear children to respect
the rights of others,

thenallelse is of lit-
tle value.

SERVIC

WELL DRILLING and repairing
of two, three and four inch

wells. Water systems for

sale. Fully insured.

ROY SANER & SONS
815

MbOMao

EMSRS B

ENS.

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE

Fulton County’s oldest reli-

able Septic Tank Service

New Installations Licensed

and bonded. In. business 20

years.

BOB RICHARDS
Call 223-5945 or 223-6907

or Leiters Ford 832-4468

MENTONE CANVAS SHOP

We make and repair canvas and

rubberized tarpolins, boat co-

vers and also home and trail-

er awnings.

CLAYTON HOLLOWAY

2/28/xc

COMMERCIAL REFRIGERATION CO.

Commercial, Industrial Refri-

geration. Refrigerated milk

coolers; Central air condit-_
ioning units. Electronic

.

Answering Service.

.
ROBERT SANER

Phone ROCHESTER 223-4577

Emergency Only 893-4610

11/7/12me

Concrete and carpentry work.

Interior and exterior remo—

deling.

G.D. COLEMAN, CONTRACTOR
Akron Phone’ 893—7288

10/24/xc

a

INCOME TAX SERVICE

Was in tax school Sept. through
Dec. Call collect mornings and

evenings.

HUGH WILDERMUTH
kron

/2/3p

REAL ESTATE

FOR SALE: Nearly completed,
3 bedroom, large dining and

kitchen area, spacious Lliv—

ing room, eleetric hot air,

air conditioning, 2% car

garage, on 1 acre wooded

lot. Extra acerage could be

purchased with this house.

HENRY HAR
Akron hone 893-7127

LARRY HO
Akron one 893-4394

11/14/xe

REAL ESTATE

75 acres, about 4% miles so-

uthwest of Akron. About 10

acres of timber. No buildings
except a 20 x 45’ hog build-

ing. Terms available to

qualified purchaser.

4 bedroom home in Athens,
large lot, car garage,
$5500.

About 80 acres, 1% miles from

Akron. 75 tillable. No

house, large barn, dryer bin

and storage bin.

JEFFERIES AGENCY
1007 Main St., Rochester

Phone 223-6111 or 223-3003

LEGAL NOTIC
Estate No. E-74-119

NOTICE OF ADMINISTRATION

in the Fulton Circuit Court

of Fulton County, Indiana.

Notice is hereby given that

Joyce D. Moore of Akron, In-

diana, was on the 30th day of

December 1974, appointed ex-

ecutor of the will of Blanche

B. Wells, dec&#39;d.

ALL persons having claims a-

gainst said estate, whether

or not now due, must file the

same in said court within six

months from the date of the

first publication of this

notice or said claims will be

forever barred.

Dated at Rochester, Indiana,
this 30th day of December

1974.

Merrill O. Kendall

Clerk of Circuit Court for

Fulton County, Indiana

F. &a Rakestraw, Atty.

122 West Eighth Street

Rochester, Ind. 46975

1/2/3¢

_

ee

LEGAL NOTICE
(|——!N

MEMORY
—___

IN LOVING MEMORY of our Moth-

er, Pauline Adams, who passed
away two years ago on Jan. 3.

Every memory of our Mother;
Thoughts of her that meant so

much,
These are things we&#39;ll al-

Things that time can never

touch.

NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that

on December 12, 1974, General

Telepho Company of Indiana,

Inc., filed with the Public

Service Commission of Indiana

a petition, docketed as Cause

Number 33941, for an order

approving revisions and in-

creases in its rates, tolls

and charges, and in its re-

lated schedules and tariffs

which would affect its patrons
in this county.

Sadly missed by her family

WR. &amp;M JACK ADAMS, JR.
MR. & MRS. ROBERT SUMME
WR. & MRS. RAYMOND ADAMS
WR. & MRS. JIMMIE L. ADAMS

1/2/1p

LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE TO ALL PERSONS INTER-

ESTED IN THE ESTATE OF LENA S

ARTER.

Date Jan. 2, 1974

General Telephone Company
of Indiana, Inc.

A. E. Beckwith, its President

1/2/1c/2p

LEGAL NOTICE OF

PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that

the local Alcoholic Beverage
Board of Fulton County, Ind=

iana, will, at 1:00 on the 3

day of February, 1975 at the

Commissioners room Court Ho-

use in the city of Rochester

in said county, begin in-

vestigation of the applica-
tions of the following named

persons, requesting the issue

to the applicants at the lo-

cations hereinafter set out,
ef the Alcoholic Beverage,

permits of the classes here-—

inafter designated and will,
at said time and place, re-

ceive information concerning
the fitness of said appli-

cants, and the propriety of

issuing the permits applied
for to-such applicants at

the premises named:

In the Fulton Circuit Court

of Fulton County, Indiana,

1974 Term, 1974.

In the matter of the Estate

of Lena S. Arter, deceased E-

state Docket 18, Page 17, E-

state No. 3-74-21/

Notice is hereby given that

Stephen G. Arter as Executor

of the above named estate, has

presented and filed account

in final settlement of said

estate and petition for dis-

tribution and that said accou

tribution and that said account

and petition will come up for

the examination and action of

said Circuit Court onthe 17th

day of January, 1975. On said

date all the heirs of said

decedent and all others in-

terested in said estate are

required to appear and show

cause, if there be any, why

said report should not be ap-

proved and distribution or-

dered as set out in said pe-

tition.

RR25-14928 Manitou Gardens,

Inc. K J Zawadny, Pres.

Rensselaer RL Miller, Sec

Treas Rochester RR 2 Roch~

ester, Ind, Liquor,
and Wine Retailer

Beer

$S25-14928 Manitou Gardens,

Inc. K J Zawadny, Pres

Rensselaer RL Miller,Sec.

Treas Rochester RR2 Roch-

ester, Ind. Liquor, Beer Any heirs of said decedent or

and Wine Retailer — Sunday others who have a claim to

Sales any part of said estate not

set out in final account or

Said investigation will be petition for distribution are

open to -the public, and required to appear on that

public participation is re~
date and make proof of such

quested. heirship or claim.

INDIANA ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE

COMMISS ION

By Arthur R. Robinson

Executive Secretary

James D. Sims

Chairman

Merrill 0. Kendall

Clerk, Fulton Circuit Court

Bloom & Bloom
.

Fort Wayne, Indiana

1sa2/ic Attorney for Estate

12/26/2¢

Get Rid Of

THE WHITE

ELEPHANT

with

classified ads

The News
353-3985 or

SUBSCRIPTION COUPON

A
ma NEW

i

i
i
i
I
i

Name I

I
i
i

a

Address

State Zip

In State $5.00 per year

Out of State $6.00 per year
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“Jayce Will
Pick U Trees

—

Sunday
Mentone Jaycees will

have a Christmas tree

pick-up froml to 3 p.m.
Sunday. Anyone in Men-

tone having a tree to

be picked up should
be picked up should:

place it in front of his

house, There is no

charge for this service.

All Jaycees are re-

minded to meet at the

fire station at p.m.

4-H Girls, People
Helping People

It takes alot of pen-
nies, nickles and dimes

to total $179.81 but

with the help of fans

attending the Viking-
Whitko basketball game,

a group of 4-H girls
collected that amount,

a sum that might not

seem like much in this

day of rising prices and

inflation, but to a ne-

edy family, it was a

fortune.
Collecting the money

that was sent to WOWO&#

Penny Pitch were Jill

Haney, Penny Haney,
Chris Bazini, Teresa Ba-

zini, Aimee Robinson,
Aramenta Gross, Beth Fu-

gate, Carol Kantner,
Beth Bornman, Alicia

Dickerhoff, Robin Se-

crist, Diana Peters,
Melva Smith, Jennifer

Manwaring, Lesa Long,
Leigh Utter, Tami Hile

and -others who volun-

teered their services.

Memorial Books
Given Akron Library

The following child-
ren&#39 books were given
to the Akron Carnegie

Public Library by the

Norman Tinkey family in

memory of the late Earl
and Lena Arter:

SOMEBODY GO AND BANG

A DRUM by Rebecca Caud-
ill. This book by an

outstanding children&#39;s
“author tells the story
of a .couple with one

child who adopts seven

others of varying nat-

ionalities and races.

THE TWO WORLDS OF BE-

ATRIX POTTER by Ann

Margaret Mayer. Bea~
trix Potter is the auth-

or and illustrator of

THE TALE OF PETER RAB-~

BIT and 25 other books

for children. All of
them are stories about

animals, Many of the

‘animals were her own

pets, She also used her

pets as models for her

illustrations. As a

child, Beatrix had a

lively imagination. She

never lost her imagina-
tion when she grew up.

This is a story about

her Life and the unusual

way in which she became
an author,

Bik) Ls

suffered a cut on the

bridge of his nose.

Cars driven by Arden

IN F. Tusing, 31, Warsaw,
and Michael L. Carr, 21,

R* Silver Lake, collided inCOURT Warsaw Friday with dam-

age estimated at $800
Michael A. Scrivens, to the Tusing vehicle

18, Silver Lake, was re- and $1,000 to the Carr

cently fined $35 in War- auto.

saw City Court for fail-

ure to yield the right-
of-way.

Kathy A. Jamison, 18,
Burket, pleaded guilty

of failure to yield the R COMMUNITY
right-of-way ~and was. CALENDAR

fined $14 in recent Ro-

chester city court act-

ion.
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY &

Winnifred Summe will

be hostess for the Beav-

er DamHome Demonstrati-

on Club at 7:30 p.m.

Accident Repo
Steven E, Gagnon, 17,

R. 1, Claypool, lost

control of his westbound Seward Home Extension

vehicle’ on CR 200 No., Club will meet at 1:30

near the Omar Leininger at the home of Alta

residence, R. 2, Akron, Christensen with Veta

Saturday afternoon and Lowman as co-hostess,.

it crashed head-on into

a cement corner post.
The FultonCo,. sheriff&#39;s

department said damage
was estimated at $800
to Gagnon&# auto. He

NOTI
CHANGE O HOURS

THURSDAY, JANUARY 9
Mentone Homemakers Ex=

tension Club will meet

at 1:30 p.m. at home of

Mrs. Chester Smith.

Sunday Thru Thursday 5 - 10 p.m.

Friday Saturday 5 -

AKRO PIZZA

PUBLIC AUCTION
SATURDAY, JANUA 4, 1975

Having sold my home, I will sell my entire

household, located East of Rochester or West of

Akron to the middle of Athens, 1 block South &

West to end of street

PRIMITIVES

Iwgrahmn mantle clock, organ stool w/glass
balls, plate rack, round oak drop leaf table,
library table, tredal sewing machine, stands,

2 different sets of st. chairs, oak base to

cupboard, hall tree, chest of drawers, dressers

commode, -iron bed, wooden bed, painted kerosene

lamp w/brass base-other lamp & Aladdin lamp
w/shade, cabinet radio, pie safe, pictures &

frames, shadow box frame, school books, tin

cups & cracker can, comforts, quilts, feather

tick, shaving mirror, slate, iron ship door

Stop, glass top cans, shoe last, draw knife,
wash stand, buck saw, scyth, crocks, copper

boiler, wooden ice cream chair, frame of pie
safe, few dishes-salt dips, deep dishes, green

glass, salt crock, desserts

HOUSEHOLD & MISC.

3 yr. old Siegler oil heater, apt. size Cornado

refrig., older gas stove, wooden breakfast set,

electrical appliances & few pans & dishes, sil-

verware, set of Fire King dishes, hostess cart,

metal utility & base cabinets, swivel rocker,

maroon sofa, table lamp, rocker, upright sw-

eeper, bed pillows, 9x12 gray flowered rug & 2

other 9x12 rugs, electrolux sweeper, new West

Bend 36 cup coffee maker, West Bend corn popper

conventional washer, double tubs, wagon & sled,

porch swing, 50 gal. oil drum, wheel barrow,

yd & garden tools, few misc. hand tools, step

ladders, 22’’ power mower, push garden tillers,

fishing tackle & box, tub of hen & chicks, log

chain, new Standard boy’s bike.

11 p.m.

CASH, DAY OF SALE NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR ACCIDENTS

BERTHA UTTER
OWNER

AUCTIONEER ARNOLD VAN LUE & CREW 1-219-893-4383

AKRON/ NEWS

January 2, 1975
&#39;Plattery is more dan-

gerous than hatred.

SHOP AT

FRA & JERRY
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS
|

“Pleasing you pleases us”

OPEN 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Monday thru Friday

Saturday 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 8:30 a.m. to 12:00

Frozen Ore-Ida

GOLDE FRIES z Ib. bag 59¢

ORANG PLUS 1z&#39;0z. 53¢

Richelieu

MANDARIN ORANGE

PAL PEANUT BUTTER

Birdseye

11 oz. can’ 3/89¢

4 1b. bucket $2, 59

CHE CHEES 2 Ib. loaf 89¢
New Popeye 6 oz. bag

PUFFED WHEA O PUFFED RICE 2/59¢
Stokeley or Del Monte

CATS 14 oz. bottle 3/99¢

LAUNDR RINSE Debbie” QT 39¢

SPRAY N&#39; For the laundry 89o

FELS LIQUID DETERGENTécentie 22 oz. 59¢

Dandee

JELLY 18 oz. jar, assorted flavors 4ug

SASS BARBECU SAUCE 49¢

POTATO CHIPS 99¢

GREE BEANS Crest Top cut 303 can 4/89¢

PLUM SAVER DRAIN OPENE 32 oz. 79¢
* WHO APRICOTS Richelieu 2% can 6§9

PEAR Richelieu or Stokely 303 can 2/89¢

Seyferts 14 oz.

APRICOTS Richelieu 303 halves 2/89¢

ONIONS 3 lb. bag 29¢
Fresh Grade A .

EXTRA\LARGE EGG DOZ 79¢

SKIM MILK Burgers gal. 59¢

SOU CREA Bordens 8 oz. 39¢

CHIP DIP Bordens 8 oz. 39¢

ICE CREA BAR

The finest fres

Groun Chuc 1b89
Eskimo Pie 6 pac 15¢

F Franks | 89

Be Liver I 79
PickLe AND Pimen Loar LB 99¢

Boneless Beef

Stew Meat _..*
WE ACCEPT FOOD COUPOAkron .



akron Library

Akron, Indiana 46010

I5¢ EACH

COMBINING THE AKRON NEWS AND THE MENTONE NEWS

Thursday, January 9, 1975 Volume 85, No.

Jan. 20 is TVHS moving day
hall in Mentone, a Bur-

ket church and rooms at

the Akron campus that

formerly were lounges
and preparation areas, Cont. on back page

&quot; parents of these

January 20 will be
the first day of class-

es in Tippecanoe Vall-

ey&# new high school if

no unforeseen difficul-
ties arise. &quot; the

building won&#3 be com-

pleted,&qu Superintendent
Robert Forbes said Mon-

day.
‘If we can put up with

existing conditions. in
the new building, I be-
lieve we&#39 be better

off to go ahead and move

on the 20th,&q he said.
&qu we can&#39 get in on

that date, we&#39; move as

Soon as possible after
that.&quo

&quot;We be going in on

a limited basis,&qu Forb-

es said. &quot;Th won&#3
be any curriculum chang-
es right away or any-
thing like that, but we

:

will be in and we can. NEW AKRON CLERK Gerald Mangus, right, was. sworn

work from there.&quot in Thursday night by Justice of the Peace Ab-

The new high school raham Caldwell.

will house grades nine

to twelve from the en-

tire corporation, free-

ing former high school
7 ee

space at Akron and Men-
i tt h t , MARCHING BAND UNIFORM is modeled by Brian Welch.

tone for junior highs A
:

.

nA This colorful outfit will be worn by members of

and permitting class 5

3

. I.

iF Tippecanoe Valley High School’s marching band.

changes that will un-
;

see The white doubleknit pants are topped with a

crowd Akron, Mentone an
‘

7 kelly green Edwardian-length jacket anda white.

and Burket elementary . ae
B

green and gold overlay bearing the Vikings names

schools.
q

3

ca on the fringed epaulets. A green shako with gold

Forbes said almost 300 i

tassels replaces the traditional flat hat and

elementary students from : os
will add a lot of color to parades.

the north campus now at-
‘

tend makeshift class- STILL GUARDED BY THE CANNON, Mentone’s new M t
rooms in.the Youth Lea- American Legion building takes form at the

\

entone
*1di corner of SRs .19 and 25.

gue building and town Board

children have been very

patient with the tempor-
ary facilities since the

considers

applications
Members of the Mentone

town board took under

advisement applications
for a full-time position
in the water works de-

partment and a part-time
deputy job during a rou-

tine meeting Monday eve-

ning.
The next meeting will

be February 3.

CONCERT BAND UNTFORM

includes the same white

pants and green jacket
but‘ lets the velvet

collar show. Light gold
ruffled shirts with

ruffles edged in green

and dark green velvet

bow ties complete the

.
Fe

: outfit. Brian has on

TIPPECANOE VALLEY’ S FFA basketball team came home.from the Bremen two colors of shoes

tourney Saturday with the championship trophy after having defeated actually ,rubber over-

North Liberty by an 86-50 verdict on Thursday and playing in three shoe-type slippers that

games on Saturday. They defeated Culver 49-40. LaVille 40-38 and down- pull over the student&#39;s

ed Wawasee in the championship game 68-56. Team members are, back row, other shoes. Both were

from left: Pat Stiffler, Jeff Howard, Karl Barker, Rogér Drudge Second sent for demonstration

row: Mark Wise, Terry Snipes, Steve Stiffler, Brett Howard, Mike Roh- purposes, but band mem-

rer. Front row: Gary Lipply, Wally Cumberland, Todd Sheetz, Teri Adam- bers, 138 of them in

son, and vocational agriculture instructor-FFA sponsor and coach For- grades 8-12, chos the

rest Kantner, +
white.

ny
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PERMIT TO SEND OUT BUSINESS REPLY CARDS 9K ENVELOPES FOR RETURN

UNDER SECTION 384% POSTAL LAWS AND REGULATIO -

Pemurr No.
.

OME...
.

Post Offtce MENTON EF bD.

APRIS.
on

19 ET.

CN ARATH ONE

Law

~

In accordance with the request iff your application and_under authority received fram the Third Assistant. Post-
master General, permission is hereby granted you to send out business reply cards or business reply envelopes for

distribution and return under section 38414, Postal Laws and Regulations, and the conditions promulgated thereunder,
set forth on this permit, which must-be strictly oBserved.

\eK
SFA

eee Bee
eee

Postmaster.

it.cost two cents to mail a letter and post
cards went for a penny, Earl Shinn, then Mentone*postmaster, issued

Permit No. One to C. W. Krathwohl, editor of the Tri-County News, Men-

tone, that allowed the sender to mail business reply cards or envel-

opes. The permit was recently found by Art -Cullum,~ former editor of

the Northern ‘Indiana Co-Op News and of the Mentone News, as he sorted

an accumulation of materials relevant:tohis long newspaper career which

he this week ended by announcing his retirement.

ON APRIL 12, 1929, when

DO YOU KNOW THESE PEOPLE?
identification was lost.

They all attended Staten School but the
The picture was taken by J.E. Garwood, Akron

druggist who specialized in wall paper, paints and oils, patent medi-
cine, toilet articles and’ perfumes, according to the card on which the

picture is mounted. Photo courtesy Devon Nicodemus.

BY ANN HANCOOK

Kosciusko County

achieve

Area Extension Agent,

If your New Year&#39; incentive if you have a Exercise alone will not

resolution is to loose goal to work towards, take off those excess

those ‘extra pounds you
The most difficult pounds but it will help.

picked up during the

holidays, perhaps you
need to give some thou-
ght to your diet. The
most common reason for
going off diets is bore-
dom. Especially for the

homemaker who has to

prepare a well rounded
meal for her family and
then serves herself a

grapefruit half.
There are four impor-

tant steps to effective
dieting if you are ser-

ious about losing weight.
You should see your

doctor for a check up
and get his approval
for your diet. He can

give you help in plann-
ing your calorie intake.

Secondly, set a goal
for yourself, These

people who are contin-

ually on diets don&#3

seem to diet seriously.
Choose a holiday, bir-

thday, or just a certain
date that you want to

loosing ten or

twenty pounds. It&#3 an

step inweight reduction
is to restrain your eat-

ing habits. It was your
eating habits that put
these extra pounds on so

don&#39 diet and then go
back to your old eating
habits and gain them

back, Examine your eat-

ing pattern. Do you in-
clude many of the low

calorie fruits and veg-
etables in your daily

food pattern? Do you
snack? Do you clean up

what the children leave
on their plates? Do you
take two helpings?
There is really no need

to exclude everything
good from your diet if

you restrain your eating
habits,

It is an interesting
age thatwe live in. We

buy a membership to the
Y then drive over to
work out for exercise.
In years gone by exer-

cise was a way of life,
but now we have to make
an effort to exercise,

Plan to include more

phygical activity iny daily schedule wh-
ether you are on a diet

or not,
If you are counting

calories don&#3 forget to
count nutritive value
also. A sixteen ounce

soft drink and thirty
potato chips contain as

many calories as an

eight ounce glass of
chocolate milk and a

peanut butter sandwich
but there is no compar-
ison in nutritive value.

The milk .and sandwich
provide needed nutrients

for utilization by the

body. All foods contain
calories so choose your
calories by the company

they keep.

Talon
75 S BDWY.,

PERU
Phone

472-1459

MONDAY, JANUARY 13
The Akron War Mothers

will meet at the home
of Cora Coplen at 7:00

p.m.

TUESDAY, JANUARY 14
The Akron WCTU meeting

will be 7:30 p.m. with
Gloria Bowen as leader.

A program and auction

will be conducted. ALL
members are urged to

attend.

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 15
Kosciusko Co, Genealo~

gy Society will meet at

7:30 p.m. at Mrs. Herb
Stier&#39;s home, 732 North
Lake St., Warsaw. ALL

interested persons are

invited.

TUESDAY, JANUARY 21
Fulton Co. Chapter,

American Red Cross, noon

meeting at Lakeside Inn

in Rochester.

Next year 3,500,000
kids will turn 16 and

7,000,000 parents will
turn pale, .

—_ eae ae ee. «

Letters

to the Editor

To The Editor:
Since Grandpa Gear-

hart means so much to
each of us grandkids,

we decided to write a

little about the ninety
years he&#3 lived on this

earth.
Our Grandpa was born

on a farm north of Dis-
ko and have Lived much
of his life in the Ak-
ron community, He start-

ed out as a farmer, mar-

rying at the age of 24
to the former Edna Mc-
Peak, Later, while
working for the Erie

Railroad (32 years and
four months, he distinct-

ly remembers) the fami-
ly lived in the Hunting-
ton, Laketon and Markle

area, settling in the
Akron community in 1939,

After his retirement
from the Erie, Grandpa
operated a gas station

for five years where
Ron&#39 Garage is today.

Then Grandpa retired a-

gain--to workas janitor
in the Akron grade sch-
ool. He worked there
until the age of 71.

Now, even though Grand-

pa says he&#3 retired,
we can always find him
in the backyard mowing,
raking or even up work-

ing on the roof. He
still takes his one or

two trips walking to
town daily. Grandpa
says, &quot;Wal keeps me

going.&qu
And we always remem-

ber not to bother Grand-

pa on Thursday nights
when the Waltons are on

because he&#3 glued to
his chair...remembering
and reliving &quot; good
ole days.&q

So, we join our par-
ents in wishing our won-

derful grandfather a

Happy Birthday.... and

many, many, many more.

Sincerely,
His 39 grandchildren
and 15 great-grand-

children

Rev. Phillips
To Try_in &#3

The Rev. Garrett H.
Phillips, former pastor

of the Mentone United
Methodist Church and now

serving the Main Street
United Methodist Church

in Muncie, apparently
has decided against mak-

ing New Year&#39; resolu-

tions, substituting in-

stead a list of &quot;
ings.&q

Among the things the
Rev. Phillips will try
in 1975 are:

1. Love God more.

2. Give more time to

Margaret, my wife. .

3. Preach my 16,000th
sermon,

4. Lose 25 pounds,
5. Try toget my chil-

dren established,
6. Try to preach bet-

ter. i.
7. Write more.

8. Only go where I am

to speak,
9, Stay at home on va-

cations.
10. Do more to get the

Phillips&#39; Bible School
established.
11. Make plans for the

future.
12. Be more creative,
13. Do not talk about

my ailments.
14,. Laugh more,

15. Help people more,”
16. Try tomake Muncie

a.cleaner town. .

17. Show more appreci- .

ation,
18. Look on the dark

side, but try to find a

solution instead of

talking about the bad,
19, Read more,

20, Plant a nice Lit-
tle garden,
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60 YEARS AGO

When Postmaster Fultz arrived at his office
last Tuesday morning a few minutes before 6

o&#39;cloc he discovered that someone had been
there since he had left the evening before,

The lobby door standing ajar first attracted
his attention, but without hesitating, he
walked through it and into the post office
room. Here he missed his safe, which he soon
found with the front door blown off and cov-

ered with horse blankets, all strange to him,
He soon took in the situation and concluded
his office had been burglarized. Miss Glen
Thompson, his

. deputy, soon arrived, and the
four rural route men and a hasty inventory
taken when he found he was about $309 short,

$17.35 in cash, consisting of a little money
order money, a little box rental and postage
money. The balance of the $309 is stamps,
mostly the 2-cent goods.

The excellent prospects for grand pikes
leading into Akron is among the thing that is

boosting the enterprising spirit in Akron.
The farmers of the town stand abreast of any

aggregation of farmers in any township in the
state for good roads, good farms, good improve-

ments and up to date conditions. They are al-
most a unit so far as we can hear in favor of

building gravel pikes this year.
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Helvey are caring for a

handsome boy baby since last Tuesday night,
Dr. Hosman acted as the stork.

.

The U.B. church building at Athens caught
fire between 3 and.5 o&#39;clock Saturday after-

noon, and damage to the amount of $200, fully
convered by insurance, Mr. McClure found the

house full of smoke andhis calls for help were

timely and the blaze that was about the stove

was put out and the building saved.

39 YEARS AGO
Mr. and Mrs. Dow Brown entertained at Sunday

dinner Rev. and Mrs. Freshley of Akron, Mr.
and Mrs. Iris Harger and son Tommy, Elmer Har-

tzler and Mrs. Libbie Grogg. Mrs. Grogg has
just returned from a visit with her son, Ot-
tis L. Gross, and wife at,Kansas City, Mo.

Virginia Pike left Monday with her mother
for Ward-Belmont in Nashville, Tenn., after
spending the holidays here. ~D A. Pike and

Mr. and Mrs. Howard Utter met Mrs. Pike in
Nashville on Wednesday and from there are mo-

toring through the south on a business trip.
Wayne Morris, Bill Eisman, Kate Morris and

Barney Quick drove Betty Morris to Lafayette
Sunday and spent the remainder of the day in

Indianapolis,
Mr. and Mrs. Lamoin Hand went to Knightstown

last Sunday to make their home while Mr. Hand
is working on a school construction job.

Mr. and Mrs. Max Kuhn andchildren, Neil and
Norma, spent Saturday evening with Mr. and
Mrs. Vernon Kindig and children.

Mr. andMrs. Roy Meredith and Johnny return-
ed to Rossville, T1ll,, after spending the hol-

idays here, ’

25 YEARS AGO

Henry Township&#3 new grade school building
was dedicated Tuesday night with nearly one

thousand parents, taxpayers and friends in
attendance,
Dale Sheetz was imstalled as master of the

local Masonic lodge in appropriate ceremonies
Tuesday night of last week, Other officers
are: Robert Sausaman, senior warden; George

Kuhn, junior warden; Roland Lukens, secretary;
Albert Price, treasurer; Orville Burkett, sen-

ior deacon; James Flohr, junior deacon; Ches-
ter Utter, senior steward; Harold Miller, jun-
ior steward; Edward Hauser, tyler. Dr. Virgil

Miller was re-elected toa three-year term as

trustee of the lodge.
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Slaybaugh are parents

of a girl born Saturday at Woodlawn hospital.
Harold Crowell was installed as the Chan-

cellor Commander of the Kof P lodge here last

night in a public installation ceremony with

nearly 100 members, visitors and friends pre-
sent. Other officers installed were: George
Wagoner, vice-chancellor; Charles Wilhelm,
prelate; Charles Yeaman, master of work; Geo,

Stephen, secretary; Earl Leininger, master of

finance; Otto Love, master of exchequer; Joe

Wallig, master of arms; Chester Shafer, inner

guard; Frank Taylor, outer guard; and Wesley
Bowen, trustee,

10 YEARS* AGO

Larry Gearhart, co-owner of the local Gear-

hart Super Market, this week sold his interest

in the business to his brother and partner,
Harold Gearhart, who will assume total owner-

ship of the local store, Larry Gearhart has

purchased the Clover Farm State in Fulton,
Mentone&#39;s chicken industry was described in

a recent issue of Fortune magazine.

“
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DID YOU KNOW?

Mr. and Mrs. Stanley
Eaton’ Nilson and child-

ren, Kristin, Erik and

Kimberly, Rolling Mea-

dows, I11., spent the

weekend with Mrs. Nil-
son&#3 grandpatents, Rev.

and Mrs. Claude Fawns.

Recent callers on Mr.
and Mrs. Ira Helser

were Mr. and Mrs, Rich-
ard Tullis, Rochester;
Faust Smith, Three Riv-

ers, Mich.; and Mr. and
Mrs. Ben McCloughan,

Kim Whetstone, Leroy
Swihart and Beulah Kamp
visited their uncle,

Rev. H. E. Swihart, in™
the Haven Hubbard Home

Monday. He is reported
as doing excellent after

sustaining a broken Bip.
Nora..Hoffman..returned

to her home Saturday
after visiting with Mr.

and Mrs. Wm, Bemender-
fer of Indianapolis,

Mr. Bemenderfer under-
went major surgery at

Winona Memorial Hospital
in Indianapolis.

Mr. and Mrs. David

Bradway had Christmas

recently for Ricky Brad-

way, Grand Rapids, Mi.;
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis

Bradway and Tony, Roch-

ester; Mr. andMrs. Gary
Bradway and sons of

Wolcottville, and Ivan

and Walter Stubbs of

Culver. Gary&# sons

visited with their grand-
parents while their par-

ents vacationed ain

Michigan and Canada,
Mr. and- Mrs. Walter

Cundy of Gillette, Wy,
visited from Thursday

until Tuesday evening
with Mr. and Mrs. David

Bradway and grandsons.
Mr. and Mrs. Gary

Brown and children from

Shepherd, Michigan were

Christmas weekend gue-
sts of Mr, and Mrs.

Maurice Helvey and Mr.
and Mrs. George Brown.

Saturday evening
Christmas guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Maurice Helvey
were Mr. and Mrs. Gary
Brown and family, Shep-
herd, Mi.; Mr. and Mrs.

Dennis Helvey and fam-

ily, Lipeer, Mi.; Mr.
and Mrs. Max Helvey and

family, Mokena, I11.3
Mr. and Mrs, Fran Frye,
Steve Washington and

Cheryl Foor of Galian,
Ohio.

Sunday dinner Christ-

mas guests of Mr. and

Mrs. George Brown were

Mr, and Mrs. Gary Brown
and family of Michigan,
Mr. and Mrs. John Chan-

dler, Hardy, Arkansas,
Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Malott,
Mike, arid Todd of Macy,
Cora Coplenand Marietta

Coplen of Akron,

Mr. and Mrs. Roland

Pratt and family, Beu-

lah Pratt and Mr. and

Mrs. Vernon Hucks, Jr.
and children were New

Year&#39 Day guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Bowen

and Janet.
.

.
nt a

Out-of-town guests for

the memorial service for

James H. Shimer were Mr.

and Mrs. Warren Jump,
Monroeville, 0.3; Al

Johnson, Antwerp, 0.3; Do-

nold Anderson, Monroe-

ville, -Ind.3;° Mr. and

Mrs. Henry Koenig, Flint,
Mi.; Mr. and Mrs. George
Enz and daughter of Ant~

werp, O.; June Paltz,
Rochester; Susan Shoe-

maker and Mrs. Roy Shoe-

maker of Argos. :

Dr. and Mrs. Quentin
Hand of Decatur, Ga.,

visited a few days re-

cently with their par-

ents, the Rev. and Mrs.

Lamoin Hand. Other gu-
ests for New Year&#39 Day
were Dr. and Mrs. John

S. Hand of Logansport
and Mr. and Mrs. Gary

Sriver and Shawn and Le-

titia of Rochester.

Sunday afternoon cal-
lers on Ina Hatfield and
Ruth Swartzlander were

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Hat-

field, Robbie and Tim,
and three guests, and

Mr. and Mrs. George Har-

baugh and Jeff of Elk-

hart.

Mr. and Mrs. Maurice

Helvey spent New Year&#39;
Eve with Mr. and Mrs.
Max Helvey of Mokena,

Ill. Other guests were

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Brown

and family of Sheperd,
Michigan.
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Saturday guests of

Ruby Dawson were Mr. and
Mrs. Carl Eber, Denver,

Colorado and Mr. and
Mrs. Paul Eber of Ro-

chester, “

Hauperts Lead

Bridge-A-Rama
Alma and Tom Haupert

continue to lead scor-_
ing in Akron&#39; Bridge-
A-Rama. They have ac-

cumulated 17,780 points
and are trailed by Jen-

ny ‘Moore and Dora Shew=

man with#£6,570 and Bud

and Betty Harris with

16,220.

When one pupil has a

spark of genius, hund-
reds of others have ig-

nition trouble,

qu ARD Bar
916 FRANKLIN ST.

ROCHESTER, INQ. “APH TOGR ae’
WEDCING- PORTRAIT-COMMERCIAL

PHONE 223-2833

ELECTR
SHAMPOOER.
Cleans Carpets

EASIER! FASTER!

CARPET
SHAMPOO

$ a day For Smaller Mac

DAY HARDWARE

H

MR. FRANK GEARHART

Ninety Years Young

Detetretratretretontrdedradr.

RUD UPOPUPVn POP Ogy OaPOnP Va FOV PVP

on

January II, 1975

From

All His Children

PUP UVa Vgne

Ray and Rita

Floyd and Dorothy
Leonard and Helen

Don and Eileen

Harold and Bonnie

Dorothy and Ogden
Bill and Phyllis

Max and Jayne

P BIRTH
70 OUR DAD”

WITH SINCERE LOVE AND APPRECIATION

FOR ALL HIS GUIDANCE

We love You Dad

AND
Your Grandchildren and Great-Grandchildren

Ai te Det Rei te ttn bn tain:

RRP UGVaaVgvaPre

Ruth and Charles

Dick and Mickey
Larry and Donna

Puan

Joan and Tom
os j

Roger and Janet
Gloria ‘

Opal
Sharon
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Sunday afternoon vis-
‘itors of Mr. and Mrs.

Dick Fretz were Mr. and

Mrs. Wm. Koronkieuricz,
Chicago,

A Christmas party and

family night highlight-
ed the Dec. 27 meeting
of the Foster Rebekah

lodge.
Week-end guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Wm. Martin and
Marla were Mr. and Mrs,
Gale Law, Crystal Lake;_
Mrs. Dale Blackford and

Lisa, Mrs. David Kreft,
Mr. and Mrs. Robt. Men-

ser and Mrs. Wendell Mo-

riarty of here; Mrs, Jo-

el Seigler of Allentown,
Pa., and Mr. and Mrs.

Richard Huffman and St-

ephanie of Terre Haute,
Mr, and Mrs, Wm. Mor-

iarty recently spent
five days in Las Vegas,

making sidetrips toa

number of areas,
* Thursday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Keith

Sill and family were Mr.
and Mrs. Bud Philpott
and sons of Buffalo, Wy.,
Mrs, Jeffrey Worsham and

Sean of Mentone and Ro-

sanne Sill of So. Bend,
Don Becker, sonof Mr,

and Mrs. Fred Becker,
has returned to Boston.

Recent houseguests of.

Mr. and Mrs. Alvin Palm

and Barbara Kish were

Mr. and Mrs. Victor Palm
and Mark of Centralia,

Ill., and Esther Kappel
of St. Louis, Mo.

Christina Penn, Misa-

wa, Japan, was guest of

honor at a birthday par-
ty given by Mr. and Mrs.

Charles Palm, her aunt

and uncle. Guests were

her parents, Mr. and

Mrs. John Penn and Paul
of Mrs, Harold Utter on,

o SMaxine Redman -of B

bon, Esther Kappel of

St. Louis, Mr. and Mrs,
Victor Palm and Mark,

Glen Cormican, Mr. and

Mrs. Alvin Palm and Bar-~
bara Kish.*

Saturday guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Rex Fites at a

party honoring the sixth

birthday of their grand-
son Jason were Francis

LaTurner of Argos and

Mr. and Mrs. Robt, La-

Turner and family of

Knoxville, Ill.
Recent guests of Mr,

and Mrs. Harvey Senff

were members of their

family.
Christmas guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Devlin

were Mr. and Mrs. Dean

King, Bourbon; Mr. and

Mrs. Lester Miller, Bre-

men; Terry King, of St,

Paul, Minn..; Betty Lapaz
and Richard Bradley, of

Macy. The Devlins were

Sunday supper guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Noel Hed-

ington.
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry

Koontz are parents of a

daughter, Lisa Carol,
born Jan. 6 at Bremen.

Grandparents are Ethel

Koontz of Bourbon and

Mrs. Dillman Mangus of

Bremen.

Tony Ballenger, son

of Mr. and Mrs. Jim

Pearl, Bourbon, fractur-
ed ‘his hip and is in

traction at Memorial

hospital, So. Bend, Rm.

527.
Ron (Laddie) Kauffman

was admitted to St. Jos-

N

S
re se cetecetere

Tippecan Are News
B Mrs. Harold Jefferies

eph Hospital, So. Bend,
Monday for surgery.

Colette Irwin of Ar-

gos spent Friday and

Saturday with Mr. and

Mrs. Rex Fites. ;

Mr. and Mrs. William
Marks of Ft. Wayne were

week-end guests of Mr.
and Mrs. Dale Marks.

Mr. and Mrs. Beecher
Howard and children of
Warsaw were Saturday
Supper guests of Mr, and

Mrs. Frank Hawkins.

Thursday dinner guests
of Sarah Blackford were

Mrs. Nilas Sill, Flossie

Coplen, Mrs. Dake Marks
and Mrs. Melvin)Ward of
here and Mrs. Gene Ward
and Gail of Argos. Sup-
per guests were Mr. and
Mrs. Dean Blackford and

Kelly of Warsaw and Rh-
onda Blackford of Fort

Wayne. Sunday guests
were Mr. and Mrs. Lester

Blackburn, Mentone; Dr.
and Mrs. Gene

©

Jim of Argos, Mr. and
Mrs. Dale Blackford and

Mrs. Warren McIntire and

family.

#

Taken from the Jan.

12, 1949 issue of the
Northern Indiana Co-Op

News:

Mr. andMrs. Joe Tuck-

er are parents of a son

born Tuesday at the Mc-

Donald hospital. The

new baby has been named
Steven Michael,

The Jolly Janes Home
Ec Club met at the home

nday evening. Esther
hhoemaker was assistant

hostess. The lesson was

on Italian hemstitching
and drawnwork and Swed-
ish darning and was giv-

en by Emma Clutter and
Esther Markley.

Mr. and Mrs, Kenneth
Van Curen and son left
for the south on Wednes-

day morning. They have

Country Print Shop
Is Sold B Cullums

The Country Print Shop
at Bourbon has been sold

to Mr. and Mrs. Thomas

Harman, Mentone, and Mr.

and Mrs. Terry Hogue of

Bourbon by Mr. and Mrs,

Artley D. Cullum, Men-

tone,
The Cullums, who have

owned the print shop
since 1941, moved it to

Bourbon from Mentone in
1963 where they have
operated it in conjunc-
tion with’ the Bourbon

News-Mirror. The Cull-

ums, Mr. and Mrs. Jon

Cullum and Mr. and Mrs.

Thomas Harman have re-

tained ownership of the

Ward and~

eeneonee

|
2

New Year&#39 guests of

Mrs. Vern Baer were Mr.
and Mrs. Lynn Holston
and Drew of Lydick and

Mr. and Mrs. Russell

Shively, St. Cloud, Fla.

Sunday guests were Mr.
and Mrs. Hodge McNeeley
of Ft. Wayne, Mr. and

Mrs. David Waldron and

Vickie and Beverly Wat-

son of Van Wert, Ohio.

May Thacker of Bourbon
is spending a few days
with Mr. .and Mrs. Frank

Hawkins.
Mrs. Ray.Warstler, a

patient at So. Bend Me-
morial hospital, is im-

proving but is still un-

able to have visitors.

Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Jack

Hudsonwere Mr, and Mrs.
Dennis Hudson and fami-

ly of Columbia City.
Mrs. Jack Hudson and

Mrs. Don Shepherd and

children attended a New
Year&#39; Eve watch night

at the Apostolic Gospel
Tabernacle in Warsaw.

It Happen In Mentone
a large trailer house

and plan to travel for
several months.

Mr. and Mrs. Claude

Gates are back in Men-

tone after being in New

Mexico for several weeks.

Jeanie Nellans has re-

turned to Fort Wayne af-

ter spending the holi-

days with her ‘family.
She is attending Inter-

national Business Coll-

ege there.
Grover Janke and Boom-

ie Nellans took advant-

age of the recent holi-

days. at the school to

redecorate a

rooms.

Sunday callers on Ina

Davis and family and

Ethel Adams were Mr. and

Mrs. Ed Ashbaucer

.

and

Mr. andMrs. Cecil Shaf-
er of Decatur, Mr. and

Mrs. Ray Walgamuth and

Patsy of No. Manchester,
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard

Newman of Ft. Wayne, Mr.

and Mrs. Arley Jones and

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Adams
and twins Shirleen and

Darleen of Argos and

Nandas and Margaret

eacoccccecoes:

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

Starters
Generators

Engines®

. GILLILAND
Auto

Machine Co.
ith

epecccoessveccee

eocccccosorqsoroe:*cee:

© povcccnecocccococooeccoonccesoccscooes®

few more
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“Dea Man

Desig Tin
Hearin Aid

OFFERS FRE MODEL
A remarkable tiny hearing

aid has been perfected by a

man who has been hard of

hearing for nearly ten years.
This small device has no

dangling cords or separate
transmitting units and is worn

completely in your ear,

It was developed. especially
for those persons who can

hear but can’t

-

understand.
This new hearing instrument
provides ‘‘ear-level’’ hearing
with the wearer picking up
speech, sounds, television and
radio at his ear. Due to the

use of transistors, the user

cost. is extremely. low.

A true life actual size replica
cf one of the smallest all-in-

the-ear hearing aid ever made

will be given absolutely free

to anyone sending in this ad-

vertiscment while supply lasts.
So we suggest you write for

yours now. No obligation what-

soever. Write to A. J. Wilder,
809 Steuben St., Wausau, Wis.

54401.
3

Sometimes we forget
to turn off the sound
when our mind goes
blank. :

o

Hodges of Mentone. Eth-

el Adams, who recently
broke her arm, is much

improved.

MORRY& READY MIX

“-Phone’ 893-4860

R.R. 2, Rochester

MARRIAGE LICENSES

Recently applying for

marriage licenses in the

Fulton Co. clerk&#39; off-

ice were Terry Lee Tom-

linson, R.l, Roann, and

Sharon Lytle, Akron, and

Walter Ruegner, Warsaw,
and Sheryl Lee Lytle,

Akron.
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FOLEY’S
JEWEL

ROCHESTER

for

Wedding Rings
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WAT
BLUES

Don’ Despa
Our new fully

automatic water con-

ditioners clear itup +

fast. W will analyze
your water at no cost

or obligation.

CALL 223-2420

AND SAY...

ga
Oh

Lowest rental rates

in Tri-State area

Call for

FREE water analysis

CULLIGAN

SOFT WATER
Phone 223-2420

125 East 5th St.

Rochester

SAVE 20% 1o 50%
INFANTS COATS SNO SUITS

Reg. $11.98 to $19.98

Quilted, Pile, Wool Look

SALE PRICED $5.99 - $15.98

GIRLS COATS Reg.
Sizes 4to14 Quilteds,

$10.98 to $28.99
Pile, Wools, Cords

SALE PRICED $5.49 to $23.19

MISSES WOMENS COATS
Reg.

In Knits,
$18.99 to $34.98

Quilted,
Sizes 10 to 24%

Cord, Suede

SALE PRICED $12.49 to $31.98

We are your Bonus Store. Shop with us

regularly and see your bonus grow. Save
to 5% everyday on all purchases includ-
ing sale items.

News-Mirror.
g
11

gece

PHILLIPS ‘&#39;6 GAS imG
PEN MON. THRU SAT. 8 To 8

OPEN SUNDAY 9-6 GROCERIES -MEATS-GAS

BURKETT’S
Talma ; Phone 223-5478

COOPER DEPT.

STORE

Mentone
Your Bonus Store

OPEN FRIDAY EVENINGS

on rast wuneee te O R Owkl et bosn 2ce bk cee te Bel Binnie. ee
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Theresa Yazel has re-

sumed her studies at

Ball State University
where she is a sopho-
more after spending the

halidays with her par-
ents, Mr. and Mrs. Har-

old Yazel.

Mr. and Mrs, Gael John-

son and family of Texas

spent the Christmas hol-

idays with his parents,
Mr. and Mrs. Clyde John-

son. Also joining them
for Christmas dinner
were Mr. and Mrs. Vern-

al Enyart and Donnie and

Mary Ellen Bennett of
Kewanna and Steve Ben-

nett of Fortville,.

oyd and JosephineBl well called on Es-

ther Wise and family
Friday evening.

Mr’. and Mrs. Ralph Da-\
vis of Akron were Sunday
callers of Mr. and Mrs.

Wayne Tombaugh.
Sunday dinner guests

of Esther Wise and fam-

ily were Sandy Wilmot,
Purdue, Mr. and Mrs,

_

Charles Floyd and Mr.

and Mrs. Dennis Floyd
and Eric of Lafayette.
Mrs. Wise and Jim and

Sandra, the Dennis Flo-

yds and Miss Wilmost at-

tend the “wedding of

Michael Marazsé&am and

Ann Chek Saturday in So.

Bend.

Mr. and Mrs. A. Coch-

ran and Mr. and Mrs.

Earl Beeson were Sunday
dinner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Bill Cochran and

Lisa and Laura.

Mr. and Mrs. Keith

Beeson and children left

New Year&#39 day for Nash-

ville, Tenn., where son

Steven is enrolled in

school. They will re-

turn to Africa in March.

Dorothy Horn and Lucy
Tobey of Rochester and

Mr. and Mrs, Howard Horn

were Sunday callers of

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth

Horn,
.

Louise Jones and Pearl

Horn called on several

patients at Murphy Med-

ical Center and also

visited Lloyd Creakbaum

at the Prairie View Nur-

sing Home.

Mr, and Mrs. Harry
Sullivan spent Sunday
afternoon in Kokomo with

Mr. and Mrs. Dann John-

son and daughters.
Mrs. Lee (Harriet) Ar-

nsberger broke her leg
in three places and is

a patient at Murphy Med-

ical Center.

Mr. and Mrs, Hap Utt-

er and Mr. andMrs. Jack

Adams Jr. and families

attended the funeral of

the women&#3 brother-in-

law, Clarence Groche-

nour, Monday at Argos.

New Year&#39 dinner gu-
ests of Mr. and Mrs.

Chester Smith and fami-

ly were Blanche and Ol-

iver Smith,
Chad and David Colbert

have returned to their

Ft. Wayne home after be-

ing recent guests of

their grandparents, Mr.

and Mrs, Howard Horn.

Mrs. Carl (Faye) Whet-

stone and Neva Carper
have returned to their

ITEMS OF THE WEE
homes from Murphy Medi-
cal Center.

Dick Tombaugh of Wash-

ington, D. C., has re-

turned to his home aft-

er spending the holidays
with his parents, Mr.

and Mrs. Wayne Tombaugh,.
Other guests included

the Tombaugh&# grand-
sons,

Mr. and Mrs. Harry
Sullivan, Mr. and Mrs.

Chet Smith and family,
Mr, and Mrs. Howard Horn,

Esther Wise and Sandra,
Mr. and Mrs. T.R. Jones

and Kent and Jim, Teresa
Yazel and Mr. and Mrs.

Howard Clipp of Elkhart

attended a program pre-
sented in Warsaw by a

group of young people
from Muncie.

Lisa, Kevin and Cindy
Shepherd of Warsaw spent
Tuesday night with their

grandparents, Mr. and

Mrs. Kenneth Horn,

Police Report
Tri-State Harvestore,

Silver Lake, was robbed
of seven heart-shaped

lockets and $222 in

cash sometime Thursday
night or early Friday
morning. The stolen

merchandise and money
were ina safe which was

opened with an acety-
lene torch, according

to investigating offi-

cers who said the in-
truders also used ham-

mers and chisels. The

business is owned by Rex

Parker, Silver Lake, and

Marion Vaughn New ‘Hav
en, and is managed by
Bernard Hilger.
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Listen To

METHODIST
HOUR

7:15 a.m. Sunday
WRSW-AM

Sponsored by local people

SPARE RIBS
Stark & Wetzel.

Swift’s 21 oz

CANNED HA

Dinner Belle Ib.

Remember:

Value,

store have had price

February 15.

nr

(4 ASuper Value GOLDE

Ny
Borden’s

24 oz. container

Pont & Store Frozen

Vegetables... cscs

wal 3 79
|

JOWEL BACON

GROUND BEEF 100% Pure Lean LB 69¢

SMOKED SAUSAGE

SMOKED PORK CHOPS

BANA
2-29)...POTATO ‘-: 30

COTTAGE CHEES 79¢

oe’ 59° MARGARINE

-*

mee 3g‘FR ySINK

500 Brand

BACO 1s

L 79¢

LB 99¢

‘LB $99

$15

Lp si!

Country Style

PATTIES

pkg.

BOLOGNA OR PEPPERLOAF .s 99¢

Hundreds of items under the Good

Elf or Flav- o-rite label in our

increases frozen until

Elf irregular 29

Crisp & Juiev Mien

Jonathon Appl as

Good wath Cheese Sauce

Broccoli

Flav-c-rite 100%

Pure Florida Frozen

Good Value

vtomttJOG”
kal

Grap Jelly. ae O38

E1 Assorteat

Napkins ..cseecscseeccssse eee

t00 49°

en

Dog FOO.
cece

ba 947
E1 Non-Dairy

ChEOMEP
eeeeeccescsccccccceeerene

ee OY

Joan of Arc Whole Kernet
“

Golden Corn 3 ein BFS

Pork & Beans. D a ST
Tank You Apple

Pie FiIlIN o.oo

tan 59S

Campbell&

CHICKEN

SOU &#39;%°:
can

Del Monte
¢

y

Pineapple
hicken

tl Grapefruit or woes
=, 4 Pineapple

—

Del Monte

. “ii ar = TS
&lt; ee bottle

ELBERTA PEACHE

is BYe i

\uspa 7°89¢
.

Lean & Meaty
* BEEF CUBE

|

*4PFN
FO LIVE

Skinless Smoked

HAM SHANKS

FUN FRANKS
Your choice

- Honeywheat

BUTTERNUT BROW BREA SALE 2/99¢

Elf 16 oz. can

°

MIXED VEGETABLES 3l¢

Elf 40 oz.

oz. can oo? POR BEAN 713

59¢ g i”
«OEI 1 oz.

s 49° se!
BUTTE BEAN 29¢

me, 59° DI POP * TOWELa

Pillsbury&#

_

FLOUR

%

¥ * P CHO

- Dixie Rye- Russian Rye

*
. WESS

CHO

ener

0

ein a

Pe x

Kk.

- o* se

iB 39¢

LB 79¢

phe. 99CEckrich lb.

a“4

W REDEE FOO COUPON

MENT
Open Friday nig

Clos at 6 p.m. F

Closed Sundays.

Don’t forget your

church of your cho

ht until 8 p.m.

est of week nights

values--attend the

ice.
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Saturday guests of Mr.
and Mrs. Robt. Heighway
were Edith Heighway of

Rochester, Mr. and Mrs,
Horace Hamilton of So.

Bend and Mr. and Mrs,

Con Shewman and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Con Shew-
man and family attended

a family supper at the
home of Mr. and Mrs.

Ralph Shewman Monday ev-

ening. Guests were Mr.
and Mrs, Harold Shewman
and family;~ Mr. and Mrs.

Royce Shewman and fam-

ily, Mr. and Mrs. Randy
Fruitt, Mrs, Alan Bru-

baker and son of North

Manchester and Mr. and
Mrs. Eldon.
Rodney of California.

Shelly Strahly of War-

Saw spent a few days
with Frankie Spitler

and Angynetta. Mr. and

Mrs, James Strahly and

family were Sunday sup-
per guests of the Spit-
lers and Shelly returned

home with them,
The Ladies Aid will

meet Wednesday, Jan, 15,
at 1:30 at the church
with Doris and Judy Han-

ey as hostesses,
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry

Nelson, Burket, hosted
Mr. and Mrs, Maurice

Haney, Mr. and Mrs. Ray
Adams, Mr. and Mrs. Ger-
ald Smalley, Mr. and

Mrs. Wayne Smalley, Mr.
and Mrs. Chas. Tucker,
Mr. and Mrs, Garwin Eat-

on, Mr. and Mrs. Mike

Nelson, and. Mr. and Mrs.
Ron Russell to supper
New Year&#39; Eve.

Mr. and Mrs. Eldon
Cumberland called onMr.

and Mrs. Loren Cumber-
land Sunday,

Mr. and Mrs. Gene
Butts and Peggy, Warsaw,
called on Mr. and Mrs,
Gerald Clinker and Wilma

and Mr. andMrs. Maurice

Haney and family Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. Fred D.

Haney, Sr. were Sunday
dinner guests of Dr, and

Mrs. Leslie Haney and

family’ of Goshen. In

the afternoon they cal-
led on Gertrude Ball of
the Greencroft Nursing
Home.

Mr. and Mrs, Con Shew-
man and family spent
New Year&#39; Eve with Mr,
and Mrs. Phil Pratt and

family. Sunday evening,
they called on Mr. and
Mrs. Bob Hart and dau-

ghters of Warsaw. Gin-

ger Heighway spent Sun-

day with Jennifer Shew-
man,

Mr. and Mrs.

ganwright
Year&#39;
of Mr,

Harrold,
Mr. and Mrs.

were New Year&#39; Day
guests of Mr. and Mrs.
Paul Bucher and daught-

er of Pendleton. Sunday
they, attended a birth-

day dinner at the home
of Ethel Bucher.

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth
Walters and Lisa spent

New Year&#39; Eve with Mr.
and Mrs. Kenneth Myers
at .Argos. Sunday they

called on Roy Walters

Dick Bo-

spent New
Eve at the home
and Mrs. Dorris

Ed Bucher

at St. Joe Hospital in

Ft. Wayne where he is

undergoing tests. In

the evening they called

on Mr. and Mrs, Dale
x

a

Beaver Dam News
Con Shewman

Fruitt and.

a
core

Sheetz of Akron. Lisa
Sterk spent New Year&#39

Eve with Lisa Walters.
The following were

elected at the Christmas

party of the Jolly Jun-
iors recently: Lori

Smalley, président; Beth

Straley, vice-president;
Cara Smalley, secretary
and treasurer and teach-

ers are Linda Tucker
and Margaret Straley.

New Year&#39 Eve over-

night guests of Cara Jo

Smalley were Paige Cum-

berland and Dena Dugan,
Jeff and Dan Tucker were

also overnight guests
of. the Smalleys. Mr.
and Mrs. Mitchell Tuck-
er and sons were New

Year&#39 Day dinner guests
of the Gerald -Smalley
family.

Mr. and Mrs. Jay
Swick and Mr. and Mrs.
Robert Heighway were

New Year&#39 Day dinner

guests of Edith Heighway
of Rochester.

Mr. and Mrs. Wilvin
Teel have returned home
from visiting Mr. and

Mrs. Ted-Myers and son

of Clearwater, Fla. The
Jim Teel family of Lowa

spent av*week with them
and returned with the

Wilvin Teels. Sunday,
Mr. and Mrs. Wilvin Teel
enjoyed a belated Christ-

mas with Mr. and Mrs,
Bill”Whetstone and fam-

ily of Ft. Wayne.
Mr. and Mrs, Dorris

Harrold and Mr. andMrs.
Kenneth Walters and Lisa

were Saturday evening
callers of Mr. and Mrs.

Dick -Boganwright and

family. Mr. and Mrs.
Elmer Vining of Etna
Green were Sunday supper
guests.

Mr. and Mrs. John Feld-

man and sons spent Sun-

day evening with Mr.
and Mrs. Mitchell Tuck-
er and’ sons,

Mr. and Mrs. John
Feldman called on Mrs.

Dave Feldman and daugh-
ter, Rachelle Dawn,

Sunday afternoon,
Mr. and Mrs. Elmer

Hoffman

in Plymouth,
Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Tucker and family, Mary
Tucker, and Goldie Mol-
lenhour were Sunday sup-

per guests of Mr. and
Mrs, Ferd Koenig of
Etna Green in honor of
Cara Lynn&# birthday,

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Smith spent the evening
with Mr. andMrs. Claude
Swick New Year&#39; Day.

Mr. and Mrs. Frank
Cumberland called onMr,

and Mrs. Devon Tucker

Sunday evening.
Mr. and Mrs. Max Cum-

berland and family re-

turned from Florida where

they visited Mr. and
Mrs. Chas. Hand at Fort

Myers Beach, Disney
World and Cape Kennedy

and Mr. and Mrs. James

Swope of Sarasota and
on their return trip,
they called on Mr. and
Mrs. Jim Cumberland and

family of Glasgow, Ky.
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spent Thursday~

U Churches Set

Warsaw Meeting
Emphasis on the forma-

tion of small groups in
local churches for Bible

study, prayer or other

facet of church life,
is the object of a con-

vocation planned Friday
evening andall day Sat-

urday, January 24 and

25, at the First United
Methodist Church in War-

saw. Overnight housing
will be furnished by
Warsaw area United Meth-

odists.

All area churches have
been ‘invited to send

participants. Registra-
tions and fees must be

in Warsawby January 12.
The amounts were includ-

2

ed in™ &l advanc no=

tices sent to the chur-

ches.
The

sponsored
by the

convocation is

and planned
Evangelism Com-

mission of the Hunting-~
ton District, United Me-

thodist Church.

COURT NEWS

Linda and Harvey Bran-

denburg, R. 2, Akron,
have filed petition in

Kosciusko Circuit Court

for dissolution of their

marriage. They separat-
ed Oct. 20, 1974 and
have four children.

\sdog&#3 bark may be

as bad as his bite, but

it seldom lasts as long.

Accident Report
Jerilyn~°L. Peterson,

33, R.2, Rochester, was

uninjured but her auto

was damaged $1,000 Fri-

day when it slid off

Kosciusko Co. Rd, LOO

West and-struck a fence

at the Johh Feldman res-

idence and an utility
pole. Damage

-

to the

fence was estimated at

$100 with a similar a-

mount estimated to the

pole. Investigating of-

ficers said Mrs. Peter-

son pulled too far to

the right upon meeting
an. oncoming car and slid

off the berm.
—

We need more wildlife
in wide open places and

less in the big cities.
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FAMOUS BRANDS LADIES

BETTER DRESSES 50 ‘cent
OFF

ENTIRE STOCK ADIES

BETTER WINTER COATS UP

TO 50 Percent OFF
ENTIRE STOCK LADIES CAR

“COATS UP to 40 Percent OFF
FAMOUS BRAND

_

LADIES

SPORTSWEAR 50 Percent OFF

ENTIRE STOCK LADIES

BETTER DRESSES UP to 50

Percent OFF
z

ENTIRE STOCK LADIES PANT

SUITS up to 50 Percent OFF
ENTIRE STOCK LADIES

HOUSE COATS & DUSTERS up
to 50 Percent OFF

ENTIRE STOCK GIRL’S
DRESSES & SPORTSWEAR

UP TO 50 Percent OFF

TWIN SIZE PRINT FLORAL NO

IRON SHEETS 2 for $5.00
FULL SIZE Print No Iron

FLORAL. SHEETS 2 for $7.00
QUEEN SIZE Print No Iron

Floral Sheets 2 for $12.00
MATCHING PILLOW CASES 42 x

36 $3.00 Pr.

$1.69 HEAVY MORGAN JONES

FANCY KITCHEN TERRYS

now 88c Each

$4.50 FIELDCREST Daisy Patch

Bath Towels now $2.39 Ea.

$2.75 Matching Hand Towel now

$1.29 Ea.

$1.19 Matching Wash Cloth now

88c Ea.

HUGE GROUP QUILTED
BETTER BEDSPREADS %

PRICE

Reg. to $15.99 FIELDCREST

BLANKETS-Fulls $5.44 Each

Twins & Kings
Reg. $7.50 FOAM, SOLID BUN,

Bed Pillows now 2 for $7.50

$1.49 MARTEX Complexion

$1.20

SHEE BLANKET BEDDING LINENS

towels & wash cloths now 2 for

SELECTE MEN’S SLAX

POLY. D.K. Etc.

oeOe
sa S asd | Oa

Cae a1

aaa el e LO)

$ 39

CO mc abn eh eee) Teh)

AL AL ia aay Ve
JACKETS SNO-MOBILE

SUITS

rae
ero Cca tay

remo manta

TZ he

ees
Ma ai gae LUT)
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iy

$12” & $14”
Slightur’s-Misses & Halt Sizes

tee Sem eI

aia eele 135

BATH TOWELS

$15..
BY onaec

YARD GOODS - DRAPERY
UPHOLSTERY - HOME FURNISHING

MEN’ & BOY’S WEA

MEN’S SUITS VALUES TO

$110.00 now $30.00 to $50.00
SELECTED MEN&#39;S SPORT

COATS REG. .TO, $60.00 now

$10.00 to $30.00
REG. $13.00 MEN’S FLARE

‘ LEVI CORDUROY SLAX now

00

REG. $18.00 Val. LEVI PLAID

FLANNEL JAC SHIRT $10.00
ENTIRE STOCK MEN’S BET-

TER WINTER DRESS
JACKETS UP TO 40 Percent

OFF
8 to 16 Size Boy& shirts up to 40

Percent OFF
.

Men’s Sport Shirts up to 40 Per-
cent OFF

Boy’s 8 to 18 Slax Poly D.knits etc

up to 40 Percent OFF

45&# CRISP NEAT SPRING

POLY-COTTON PRINTS REG.

$2.29 Val. now 79c YD.

Reg. $3.99 Yd. Panne Velvets now

$1.39 Yd.

Reg. $4.99 Machine Washable
Acrilan Plaids now $1.88 Yd.

Reg. $4.99 CHATHAM wool look

plaids now $2.88 Yd.
Val. to $6.99 Polyester Double

Knits 60” Widths now $2.88 Yd.

Reg. $6.99 Plain Velveteens now

$1.49 Yd.
Val to $9.00 Yd. 60°& UPHOL—

STERY FABRICS $4.50 Yd.

$4.99 WAVERLY DRAPERY
PRINTS matching pieces $2.29

Yd.
Val to $4.99 Assorted Drapery

Remnants now 89c Yd.

Reg. $1.99 Val. Sanforized Suede
Flannel Shifting 88c Yd.

Reg. $3.99 Val. PILE FABRIC

perfect for coat linings now

$1.29 Yd.
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Accident Report

Herman L. Ogan, 23,
R.2, Akron, escaped in-

jury Friday afternoon
when his westbound pick-
up truck went out of

control on the Old Fort

Wayne road and hit a u-

tility pole onthe north
side of the road, State

police said damage to

the Ogan vehicle was

§300 and $50 to the pole,

NEW BOOKS
AKRON CARNEGIE LIBRARY

BOOK COLLECTING A BE-~
GINNER&#3 GUIDE by Seumas

Stewart,
MY VILLAGE,

by Prafulla Mohanti.
&q to the village:
that is India, therein
lives the soul of India}

said Mahatma Gandhi many
years ago. Even today,

when all the world is

changing - the primitive
state of Orissa in South

~ India only more slowly
then the rest = that

observation remains
true. This charming

book by a Western-edu-
cated Indian, an.artist

who lives in London part
of the year but. returns

regularly to spend
months in his home vil-

lage of Nanpur, proves
it.

EVERYDAY COOKING WITH
HERBS by Mary A. Collin.

THE PROPERTY OF A

GENTLEMAN by Catherine

MY LIFE

Gaskin, This is the

story of the strange
involvement in a great

English home of an at-

tractive young woman

from a prestigious Lon-
don auction house, There
she discovers, almost
too late, that the tra-

ditions which have haunt-
ed Thirlbeck for so

long, at once its burd-

en and protection, seem

to have claimed a live
once before and might

do it again, this time
her own.

THE - TOTAL WOMAN by
Marabel Morgan, This

book is not an author-
itative study of mar-

ital problems, but rath-

er an enthusiastic shar-

ing of &quot;how- tips
and pointers which any

woman can apply to im-

prove her marriage -

not necessarily to solve

any serious problems.
She encourages women to

reach the heights of

success and fulfillment

in their roles in life,
not simply to be satis-

fied with mediocfity
and boredom,

THE PRESIDENT IS CAL-

LING by Milton S, Eis-

enhower. Milton Eisen-
hower may be the only
living American who has

\Jserved every president
since Coolidge. This

is a book crammed full
of information, some of

itnever before disclos-
ed. But all of the nar-

ratives and anecdotes
are but background for

many profound, concrete

and far-reaching sug-
gestions for changes in

the presidency and in

methods of selecting
presidents at a

_

time

when the leadership of
the United States has
been undergoing an ag-
onizing reappraisal,

road,

Cars .driven by Joyce
A. Baker, 21, R. 2, Pi-

erceton, and Robert E,

Goshert, 55, Burket,
collided on SR 25 Mon-

‘day morning, Investigat-
ing officers said Ms.
Baker lost control of
her vehicle on the icy

Ms. Baker and a

Passenger, Mimi Barton,
21, were treated and re-

leased at Murphy Medical
Genter for lacerations

to the head and legs.

and

Haley Shawn, sixteen

months, children of Mr.
and Mrs, Dennis Gronin-

ger, R. 1, Silver Lake.

Jason Wendel, 3,

Melinda Meredith
Heads Bus Bees

Melinda Meredith was

elected president of the
Burket. Busy Bees 4-H

Club at a recent meet-

ing. Elected to serve

with her ,were Kim Nel-

son, vice-president;
Stephen Nelson, secre-

tary and treasurer; Dor-

othy Hathaway, song
leader; Donald Hathaway,
-devotion leader; Loni

Parks, health and safe-

ty; Darlene Hathaway and

Penny Nichols, recrea-

tion, and Diane Hatha-

way, reporter,
Pledges were

Kim Nelson and Diana

Hathaway. Donald, Dar-

lene, Diane and Dorothy
Hathaway served refresh-

ments. s

The January 11 meeting
will be at Linda Hatha-

way&# home.

led by

Good temper, like a

sunny day, sheds a ray
of brightness over ev-

erything; it is the
sweetener of toil and

the soother of disquiet~
ude!

“-

Unique Deschipti
Did you ever hear of

a piece of real estate

described in poles? Or
from chestnut oaks to

beechs?

TimWildermuth, Akron,
and two friends recent-

ly purchased a farm des-
cribed as located on the
waters of Middle Creek

of Middle Fork of Mud
River in Lincoln Co.,

West Virginia.
A portion of the leg-

al description includes
the following:

&quot;Beginn at a white
oak on the bench, corn-

er to James W. Nida&#3
land; thence with the

Tana, 8,
Mr. and Mrs,

Tinkey, R. 2, Akron.
Norman L,

said Nida&#39 line thirty-
five acre tract; thence “~*

N. 63E. 24 poles to two
hickories on a ‘hillside

in a fiéld; thence due
east 52 poles toachest-

nut oak ina gap; thence
with the line of a 42-
acre survey made for

Harvey Barrett, along
the ridge 61W 38 poles
to a chestnut oak and

gum on northeast side
of a knob, 52 poles to

a beech in James Barr-
ett gap...andsoon, in-

cluding 205 poles to

maple and hornbeam in
the J. M. Dingess line.

What&#3 a hornbeam?

Ericas Allen, four and

daughter of one half months, son of

Mr. and Mrs. Steve A.

o

K ExcH Stat Ban
NEW

7.50

on deposits of $5,000.00 or more.

CERTIFICATE OF DEPOSI

Akron Exchange State Bank offers you a six-year

Certificate of Deposit that pays 50°.

monthly. quarterly or semi-annually!

Interest paid

Secrist, Mentone.

interest

90 days to one year

year to 2% years

2% years to 4 Wear
4 years

iz

ADDITIONAL CERTIFICATES. O DEPOSIT SAVING PLANS

AT THE AKR EXCHA STATE BAN
MATURITY INTEREST

RATE

5%

6%

64% -

14%

MINIMUM

DEPOSIT

$500

$500.

$500

$1,000

maturity,

feited.

Federal regulations permit withdrawals fromtime deposit accounts before

provided the rate of interest on the amount withdrawn

duced to the regular savings rate and three months’ interest

is re-

is for- r
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BURKET
UNITED: METHODIST CHURCH

Donald E. Poyser - Pastor
Vernon Meredith - Adult Supt.

Margaret Miller - Jr. Supt.
Sun. Church School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service 10:30-a.m.

TUES. Prayer and Share 9:30
WED. Bible Study 7:30 p.m.

TALMA
UNITED METHODIST CHURC

Rev. Walter R. House,
Pastor

Sunday School 9:30

Worship Service 10:45
Pastor Preaching 2nd., 4th

& Sth Sundays
Special Services

Ist & 3rd Sundays

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
WMENTON

Norman McVay, Pastor -

i

Sunday School 9:30 A.

Worship Service 10:30 A

Sunday. Evening Service

7:30

Thursday Prayer: Meeting
7:3

P

oP.

ee
ee

OLIVE BRANCH CHURCH OF GOD

Pastor — Lowell Burrus
Supt. - Lawrence See

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service. 10:30 a.m.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.

TUESDAY 1:30 p.m. Women’s
Bible Study

TUESDAY 7:3C p.m, Men’s
Bible Study

THURSDAY 7:30 p.m. Prayer
Service for all ages.

WENTONE
UNITE METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Walter R. House
Pastor

Worship Service 9:30 a.m.

Sunday School 10:30 a.m.

Junior Church 9:50 a.m.

Youth Fellowship 5:30 p.m
Adult Bible Study 7:00 p.m:

United Methodist Women - Third

Thursday at 7:30 p.m.

Prayer and Share Groups Wed-

nesday 9:30 a.m., 7:30 p.m.

—S

DISKO UNITED
METHODIST CHURCH

REV. KENNETH HOSTETLER
PASTOR

Frank Nordman, Supt.
Deloris Thompson, Lay Leader

9:30 a.m,

10:30 a.m.

Sunday School

Worship Service

Prayer Meeting — Tuesd yw at

7:00 p.m.

ea

eer

CHURCH OF CHRIST
MENTONE

Bible Classes 9:30 a.m.

Worship «10:30 a.m,

Worship 7:30 p.m

HARRISON CENTE
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Herbert Edwards,
Pastor

Sunday School 9:45 a.m.

Worship Service 10:45 a.m.

Mission Aid - Second Wed-

nesday evening of each mo-

nth at the church at 7:30

Pem.

ATHENS
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Pastor - Rev. Wayne Johnson
S. Supt. — Rex Utter

Worship Service

Sunday School
Youth Fellowship
THURS. Bible Study

9:30 a.m

10:30 a.m.

6:30 p.m

7:00 p.m

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH OF AKRON

Rev. Ron Nelson, Pastor

Sunday School 10:00 a.m.

Morning Worship 11:00 a.m.

Evening Worship O p.m.

Bible Study, Wed p.m.

Youth Group, Thurs. 7:30 p.m.

——

BETHLEHE BAPTIST CHURC

9:30 a.m.

10;30 a.m.
Sunday School

Worship Service

CENTER
UNITED METHODIS CHURCH

Dewey R. Findley, Pastor

Silver Lake, Indiana

Phone 219-352-2188

9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

Worship Service

Sundey Sehool

CHURCH
NEWS

BEAVER DAM
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister - Rev. Feter. Ha t ta

Superintendents - Mitchell
Tucker and Frank Cumberland

Worship Service 9:30-10:15

Sunday School 10:20-11:25

LADIES AID - Wed., Jan. 15th,
at the church at 1:30 p.m.

Judy and Doris Haney as host-

esses.

CHILDREN AND ADULT BIBLE ST-

UDY and Youth Fellowship -

1st and 3rd Thursday even-—

ings of each month at 7:30

p.m.

UNITED METHODIST WOMENS GROUP

lst Tuesday evening of each

month at 7:30 p.m,

LAKELAND MENS GROUP - 2nd

TuestJay evening of each month

ASRON CHURC OF 60D

J. B Thomason, Pastor

Ray Bradway, Assoc. Pastor

Jerry Kindig, Supt.

Chas. Easterday, Ass&#39; Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:25 a.m.

Youth Choir 5:45 p.m.
Youth Fellowship &

Children’s Choir

“Evening Service
6:30 p.m.

7:30 p.m.

ACTIVITIES
12 - Worker’s Con.

Thu,, Jan. 16 - Choir prac-
tice at 6:30 p.m. and mid-

week service at. 7:30 p.m.

a
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AKRON CHURCH O THE BRETHREN

Charles E. Zunkel, Pastor
401 Woodland Drive

North Manchester
Phone 982-2005

Church School
Church Worship

9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

Sermon-- ‘Love So Amazing”

Church financial commitment

Sunday.

Music by the choir, directed

by Mrs. Clarence Mark, with

Mrs. Norman Tinkey, the

organist.

Wednesday, 7:30 - Commissions

and Board.

Thursday, 7:30 - Choir Prac-

tice,
—

OMEG CHURCH
Pastor — Lee Stubblefield

Supt. — Emerson Surns

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Children’s
Bible Story 10:30 a.m.

Worship Service 11:00 a.m.

Bible Study 7:30 p.m.

Prayer Meeting 2

Thursday eve. 7:30 p.m

at the Paul Bowen home.

Everyone Welcome.

AKRON
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

John E. Moore, Pastor

Randal! Leininger, ba Leader
yWayne Cumberland, Stu Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m

Worship 10:30 a.m

Youth Fellowship 7:00 p.m

SILVER CREEK CHURCH OF GO
_

Rev. George Constant Pasto
Max VanCleave,

Church School—~-—

Morning Worship 10:30 a.m.

Junior Church 10:30 a.m.

Jr. & Sr. C.G.Y.A. 6:30 p.m.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.

THURSDAY EVENING SERVICES:

Prayer and

9:30 a.m.

Bible Study -++7:00 p.m.

Adult Choir

Practice..........45 8:15 p.m.

OLIVE BETHEL CHURGH OF GOB

Rev. Harold Heltérbridle
Pastor

Minnie Ellison, Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m

Worship Service 10:30 a.m

Choir Practice 6:30 p.m

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m

TUESDAY

Youth Fellowship 7:30 p.m.

THURSDAY
Prayer Meeting 7:30 p.m.

nme

NICONZA BAPTIS CHURCH
Pasto d Tutner

Phone 893-7211
Supt. - Larry Simmons

Sunday School- 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:30 a.m.

Youth Meeting 6:30 p.m.

Even. Services 7:30 p.m

Prayer Meet —

Wednesday 7:30 p.m.

DEATHS

Hoffman

Ralph Warren Hoffman,
79, R. 1, Roann, a re-

tired teacher and mini-

ster inKosciusko, Miami

and Wabash counties, in-

cluding Mentone and Pl-

easant Hill, died Sunday
afternoon at the Wabash

Co. hospital.
Son of Ezra and Lydia

Dawald Hoffman, he was

born April 19, 1895 at

Roann, He served in the

U.S. Navy during World

War I. He received a

BS degree from Manches-

ter College and an MS

degree from Indiana Un-

iversity. He was a mem-

ber of the Roann Church

of the Brethren.
On Sept. 4, 1920, he

was.-united in marriage
with the former Tressie

-Heeter, who survives.

Also surviving are a

daughter and two sons,
like their parents grad-
uates of Manchester Col-

lege. They are Mrs. Ro-

bert (Elizabeth) Bauer,
a counselor at Barks Jr.

High School in Michigan
. City; Dr. Paul W. Hoff-

man, Deanof Students at

Manchester College, and

John Hoffman, principal
of Pittsburg School in

Delphi. Also surviving
are a brother, Frank,

Ijamsville; 10 grand-
children and a sister-

in-law, Mrs. Foster (Ea-
thel) Hoffman, Akron.

Funeral services were

Wednesday at the Roann

Brethren Church with the

Rev. Arden Ball and the

Rev. Walter Stinebaugh
officiating.

Preferred memorials

are contributions to

the Ralph W. Hoffman

Memorial Fund at Man-

chester College.

‘Bellerive
Mrs. George A. (Alice

H.) Bellerive, 79, Men-

tone, died Tuesday mor-

ning at Murphy Medical

Center.

She was born May 16,
1895 in Belgium. She

married Jerry D. Bensart

in 1920. He preceded
her jn death in 1938.
In 45 she married Mr.

llerive. They moved

to Mentone four years
ago from Beaver Dam

Lake.
She was a communicant

of Sacred Heart Catholic

Church in Warsaw.

Surviving are her hus-

band; two daughters,
Mrs. Orvel (Verna) White-

sell, Tippecanoe, Mrs.

Julianne Thompson, War-

saw; a brother, Hector

Beerecke, Belgium; one

sister, Mrs. Victor Ver-

helst, Sas katchawan,
Canada; three grandchil-
dren and one great-

grandchild.
Funeral services were

conducted this morning
at Sacred Heart Catholic

Church, Warsaw, with
Father Martin Horvath

officiating. Burial was

in the Mentone cemetery.
The King Memorial Home

of Mentone was in charge
of arrangements.
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Wurmser
Funeral services were

conducted Dec. 2 in Mi-

ami, Florida, for Fran-

ces Meldora Wurmser, .55,
a Miami postal employee.

Daughter of Walter C.

and Mary Portis Church-

ill, she was born Oct.

16, 1919 in Indianapol-
is.

Surviving are her hus-

band, Julius C.; a son,
Edward M. Ruane, Tampa,
Fla.; a daughter, Mrs.

Robt. (Kathleen) Entswi-

le, Miami, Fla.; two

brothers, Robert Church-

ill, Indianapolis, For-

est Churchill, Glendale,
Calif.,, anda sister-in-

law, Mrs, Richard Chur-

chill. .Also, two uncles,
Dr. Ruel Churchill, Ann

Arbor, Mich., and Orville

Churchill, Garden City,
Mich.; two aunts, Evelyn
Neitzel, Lakewood, Cal,

and Beulah Pratt, Akron,
and two cousins, Gloria

Bowen, Akron, and Roland

Pratt, Mishawaka.

Living ona budget is

the same as living be-

yond your means, except
that you have a record

of it.

SILVER LAKE
A carry-in supper was

the highlight of

,

the

Excelsior Class of the

Center U.M. Church with

Mrs. Joe Parker as host-

ess.. Attending were Mr.

and Mrs, Paul Wiard and

children, Mr. and,Mrs.
Forrest Heckaman, Mr.

and Mrs. Harry Zellars,
Rev. and Mrs. Dewey Fin-

dley and children, Alta

Alexander, Lillie Pence

and Mr. and Mrs. Richard
Borman, February meet-

ing will be with the

Dewey Findleys.

Mr. and Mrs. Walter

Bowman, Disko, Mr. and

Mrs. Frank Bucher, Dis-

ko; Dorothy Blatz, Elk-

hart, John Cameron, Mi-

shawaka spent New Year&#3
Eve with Mr. and Mrs.

Dale Pugh and family,
Roann.

Mary Berkey and dau-

ghter, Long Lake, cal-

led on Mr. and

_

Mrs.
Walter Bowman, Disko.

Mr. and Mrs. Gordon
Herendeen called on Mr.

and Mrs. Frank Bucher

and Mr. and Mrs. Walter

Bowman New Year&#39 Day.
Mrs. Frank Bucher,

Mrs. Walter Bowman, both

of Disko and Mrs. Gor-

don Herendeen, Silvér

‘Lake, called on Mary
Berkey and daughter on

Sunday. ®
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Another First
FIRST FEDERAL

ANNOUNCES A NEW

SAVINGS PROGRAM
Effective December 23, 1974

O deposit o $5,0 or more

when held to a maturit of 6 years.

Other Savings Plans Available:

$5,00 Min. Deposi years

$1,00 Min. Deposi 2% years

$1,00 Min. Deposi year

$500 Min. Deposi 90 day
Passbook Interest pai date of deposit to date -

of withdrawal and compounded quarterly.

Deposit b January 10th

Earn from the Ist

:

© Fear a te and
torwe
Feduced tu Mee pasebeak Tere.

[[chech-a- available on any account of $10,00 or more

repvistion probibit me pinyme of 2 time dopant? prior be maturity wndans

rents of fee interest arene ts Forb
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Mr. and Mrs, Chas. New-=
shouse and Mark, Rochest-

er, Ill. spent the week-
end with Mrs. Jesse

»Lynch.
Mrs. Jesse Lynch en-

tertained Mr. and Mrs.
ex Lynch and family,

Mr. .and Mrs. Richard

Kerlin and sons, Mr,
and Mrs. Roy Bechtel-

heimer and Mr. and Mrs,
/ Chas. Newhouse and Mark

to Monday supper.
Arley and Clifford

Ring called on Mr. and

. Mrs. Roy Bechtelheimer
Friday.

Mr, and Mrs. Carl Price
and Elsie Flohr of No.

Manchester and Mrs, Earl
Flohr of Warsaw spent
Friday evening with Mr.
and Mrs. Roy Bechtel-

heimer. &gt :

.

Mrs. Jesse Lynch and

Mrs. Roy Bechtelheimer

called on Dorothy Young
Sunday afternoon.

Mr. and Mrs. Merl Row-
land called. on Mr. and

Mrs.. Lester. Rowland at

Nappanee Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. Alex Mil-

ler and Mr. and Mrs.
Paul Zile left Monday
to spend several months

in Florida.
Mrs. Arthur Heckaman,

Jr. was a Saturday din-

ner guest of Mrs. Percy
Ring.

Mr. and Mrs. Ernest
Brooks called onMr.-and

Mrs. Grant Harris and

Clara Richards at North
Manchester Sunday.

Scarlet Goodrich of

So, Whitley and Greg
Parsons of Cromwell

spent several days with

Mr. and Mrs. Chas, Flor-

ey.
Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Florey spent New Year&#39
eve and day with Mr.
and Mrs, Terry Goodrich

| at So, Whitley.
- Mr. and Mrs. Monte

Florey and son of Warsaw

and Mr. and Mrs, Dean

.
Parsons and family of

, Cromwell called on Mr.

/

and Mrs. Chas. Florey
* Sunday.

Weekend guests of Mr.
and Mrs, Gilbert Harsh-

barger at Goose Lake

- were Judy Treizenberg,
_ Roger Evans, Crete, I1l.,
| Mr. and Mrs. Tom Krieg-

en, Lansing, Ill.; Peg
Kerlin, Molly and Jason.

Kim and Terri Treizen-

berg and Jimmy Yocum re-

turned home with their
parents,

Alta Alexander and hil-

lie Pence spent Sunday
evening with Mr. and

Mrs, Harry Zellers.
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Grubb

returned to California

Saturday after spending
the holidays with rel-

atives and friends.
Tim and Dan Ring of

Ft. Wayne spent several

days with Mrs. Percy
Ring.

Dr. andMrs. Jim Haney
and family returned to

Colorado after spending
the holidays with rel-

atives.
Dick Ring, Ft. Wayne,

was a Saturday supper

;

guest of Mrs, Percy Ring.
~

Leslie Sellers and Rex

returned home after

spending some time in

Florida,

Silver Lake Area Ne
Mr. and Mrs. Forrest y,
Heckaman, Mr. and Mrs.

:

Oscar Bowen, Steve Shoe-
Mr

maker of Colorado, Mr.

Day dinner guests
Richard

Leiter of rsaw.

I

and Irs.

Leiter hosted the fol-

and Mrs.

of

J. D.

and Mrs.

and Mrs. J. D. Leiter i i

=

By Mrs. Mary Shoemaker
&a

Mr. andMrs. Merl Fitton lowing to a dinner re

. cently, Mr.

Rev. Dennis Keesey of Mr. and Mrs. Harvey and Tim Shoemaker of

Pierceton called onCry- Anglinwere supper guests Warsaw.
Mr. andMrs, J.D. Lei-stal Shoemaker New Year&#39 Wednesday of Bertha

Day. Stookey at Leesburg. ter

Mr. Erma Recent callers of Mr. Mrs.

Stookey,
Max Anglin, Mr. andMrs. Were Mrs. Male and Joann

Harvey Anglin were Thurs- Hines of Warsaw and endeen

day supper guests of Mr, Helen Ring. spent

and Mrs. Leo Anglin at

Milford.
Mr.

ers

and

Mr.

and
Max
were

Frank Armey, Wabash,

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey An -
Recent callers at the

glin Saturday. Elmer Shoemaker home were Leiter

if

doesn’t
Srow
on

trees

called on Mr. and

Max Davis and Lil-

and Mrs. and Mrs. Vernon Nelson lian Jamison Monday.
and Mrs. Tom Her-

with Mr. and Mrs, Larry
and Ruth Tucker called Herendeen and family.

Dan Pet- oO” Mr. and Mrs. Delbert

children, Mr.
Kerlin Sunday.

-
Delmar Clark, Dr. and Mrs. E. G.

and Mrs, Ray Clark Whiteleather and sons Harshbarger.
and Mrs. of Ft. Wayne called on

!

and family Mr. andMrs, Harvey Ang- called

guests of lin Monday evening. .

Peggy Kerlin was a

Thursday supper guest
of Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert

J.D, Leiter Thursday,

Syracuse; Mr.

Robt. Leiter,

and Christine
New Year&#39; Day

son, Silver

and sons, Mr.

Tommy Leiter

Elmer Shoemaker
Warsaw) Mrs

on Mr. and Mrs.

and Mrs. “J.D.
were New Year&#39; Claypool.

electricity
Some people think of electricity as a

natural resource—like air and water.

They don’t understand why it costs what

it does or why it should ever go up in

price.

But electricity you use at home and at

work is manufactured—at the very mo-

ment you need it.

We have to have generating stations to

make it, power lines to deliver it, skilled

people to run and service the equipment
—and back-up help to do all the differ-

ent jobs that must be done.

When you pay your electric bill, you&#
helping us to pay our bills---for fuel, for

payrolls, for taxes, for new construction

to make sure we&# keep up with your

growing energy needs. And as our costs

increase, so must the price of our elec-

tric service.

We&#39; doing all we can to hold the lid

on inflation. But the fact remains, elec-

tricity doesn’t grow on trees.

PUBLIC SERVICE INDIANA

and Mrs. Robt.
Jr. and Scott of South

Bend; Mr. and Mrs.
old Forbes and Rex,
and Mrs, Mike Forbes

Stacey, Wabash; Mr.

Mrs. Frances Voland

Jesse Hugh and Lori,
and Mrs.

&
Mr.

Leiter,

Har-

Mr.
and

and

and

Mr.
and Mrs. Richard Leiter

and Mrs.
and Lisa;-
and Mrs.

Dick Moyer and children,
Akron, Mr, and Mrs, Dave

Leiter and family, Etna

Green and Frank Merkle,
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Viking Jayvees
Win Marian Tourney

The Tippecanoe Valley
Junior Varsity kept
their slate unblemished

at 8-0 and captured a

‘tourney trophy in the

process Saturday at the
Mishawaka Marian B-team

tournament,
The Vikings. earned a

championship berth by
trouncing Culver 71-43

in the morning segment
of th tourney. The

Tippecahoe lead was only
19-14 at“the end of the
first quarter, but the

Vikings opened up with
a 27-8 second quarter

that pretty well sealed
the decision. Valley
slowed it down and play-

ed defense to salt away
the win in the second
half. Coach Robert Du
Bois substituted freely

and the result was a

balanced scoring attack.
Kevin Eaton scored 11

points, Paul Howard 10,
Ed Drudge, nine, and Eric

Alspaugh, Greg Kindig
and Bruce Tutorow each

chipped in eight.
In. the championship

game, Tippecanoe got off

to a slow start as cold

shooting and a tough
Marian ense combined

to put t Vikings in a

NOTICE TO HIGHWAY CONSTRUCTION

CONTRACTORS

Notice is hereby given that sealed

proposals for the construction of

certain highway improvements as des-
cribed below, will be received by

the Indiana State Highway Commission,
Room 1313, in the Indiana State Of-

fice Building,” jiniianepol Indiana
until 10:00 A.M. Eastern Standard

me, on the 21st day of January,
and all proposals will immed&gt

iately thereafter be taken to the

Great Hall on the Main Floor of the

Atkinson Hotel, Illinois Street at

Georgia Street, where they will be

publicly opened and read.

The Indiana State Highway Commission

hereby notifies all bidders that it

will affirmatively insure that in any
contract entered into pursuant to

this advertisement, minority business

enterprises will be afforded full op-
portunity to submit bids in response

to this invitation and will not be

discriminated against on the grounds
of race, color, or national origin
in consideration for an award.

CONTRACT RM-9978 = Bids are invited

on BRIDGE PAINTING in the LaPorte
District on the following:

JASPER COUNTY - on SR 114, over Cur-

tis Cr, 2,Lmi. W 1-65, structure,
JASPER COUNTY - on SR 11 over 1-65,

1 structure,

NEWTON COUNTY - on SR 114, over Carl-

son Dt,& 4.4 mi, W, US 41, 1 struce

ture.

CLINTON COUNTY = onUS 421, dver Mid-
dle Fk. Cr. at Jct. SR6, structure.

STARKE COUNTY - on SR 8, over Yellow

River, 3.7 mi. E, US 35, structure.

ST. JOSEPH COUNTY - on US 20, over

SR 2, 1 structure.

MARSHALL COUNTY - onUS 31, over Yel-

low River, 0.9mi.N. US 30, 2 struc-

tures.

PORTER C OUNTY - R 2, over Erie &

L. R.R., 3.9 mi. tus 231, struc-

ture.

FULTON COUNTY - on SR 17, over Gra-

ssey Cr., 3.7 mi, N, SR
1

struc-

ture.

FULTON TY - on SR 17, over Erie

& L-R.R., 6.2 mi. N. SR 14, struc-

ture,

PULASKI COUNTY ~ on US 35, over Tip-
pecance River, 2.0 mi. S. SR 119,

structure.

LAPORTE COUNTY - on SR 4, over G.T.

W. R.R., 2.8 mi. E. SR 104, struc-

ture.
Y= on SR 51, over Deep

River, 0,7 mi. N. I-80, structure.

LAKE COUNTY - on

_

US 12, over Grand

Calumet Riyer, 2.9 mi, E. SR 912,
structure.

Plans and proposals may be exainined

a the.Office of the Indiana State

ighway Commission in the State Of-
pee&quot; Room 1313, Indianapo-
lis, Indiana.

INDIANA STATE HIGHWAY COMMISSION

1/9/le/2p

Score Board

B Ron Newlin, NEWS Sportswriter

10-2 hole early. But

following a Kindig free

throw, Derek Anglin
single-handedly got

Tippecanoe back in the

game stealing two passes
and scoring three buck-
ets in the span of one

minute. The first quar-
ter score was 12-11,
Marian, but, as in the

opener, the second stanza

was the telling one.

The Vikings put the

clamps on the Knights&#
effense; holding them

to a lone basket before

halftime, and went to

the lockers witha 23-14
lead. The second half

was a close defensive
affair, but the Vikings

managed to add to their
lead

finished with a 51-36

victory. Again, balance
marked the offense, as

Derek Anglin scored 14,
Eric Alspaugh and Kevin
Eaton added 12 apiece,

and Greg Kindig had 10,
Tippecanoe also con=

trolled’ the boards, as

Alspaugh speared 13 re-

bounds and Anglin col-

lected 12.

First Game
Culver 14 8 15 6-43

TVHS 19 27 16 9-71

Second Game

Marian 12 2 10 12-36
TVHS 11 12 13 15-51
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Mr. and Mrs. Ken

Downing and children of

California were Monday
dinner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. George Sheetz,
Mr, andMrs. Dean Lah-

man and family, Roches-

ter, spent New Year&#39

Day with Mr. and Mrs.

David Leininger and

family.
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Cox,

Greg and Doug, spent
Sunday with Mr. and Mrs.
Paul Cox and Helen.

Mr. and Mrs, Wilbur
Stackhouse of near Na

panee spent New Year&#39;s

Day with Mr. and Mrs.
Fred Keesey.

Gary Leininger spent
three days with Barry

Lahman, Rochester.
Mr. and Mrs. George

Sheetz, Mr. and Mrs.
John Hott, Mr. and Mrs,
Jack Hott and Mrs, Milo
Hott spent New Year&#39

Day with Mr. and Mrs.
David Sheetz and Brad,

Mr. and Mrs. Virgil
Biddinger, Todd and Er-

ic spent Wednesday night
with Mr. and Mrs. Paul

Cox and Helen.
Brad Lahman, Rochest-

er, spent three days
with Greg Leininger.

each quarter and

Olive Bethel News
By Helen Cox

naeeateeteate

By Mrs.

Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Hileman and

_

sons, Mr.
and Mrs. Gary Barnes,
Ruth Hileman, Mr. and

Mrs. Charles Hileman and

son Robert of Warsaw

met with Mr. and Mrs.

Lloyd Hileman and fam-

ily of Ft. Wayne. They
had dinner and Later re-

turned to the Lloyd
Hileman home’ for ice

cream and cake in cele-
bration of January bir-

thdays.
Sunday callers on Em-

ma Kroft in Denver were

Mr, and Mrs. E. D. Kroft
of Rochester, Mr. and

Mrs. Merl Kroft and Mr.
and Mrs. Joe Kroft.

Mr. and. Mrs, Harvey
Arthur and daughters
called on Mr. and Mrs.

Roy Dickens and family
of Yellow Creek Lake
New Year&#39; eve. They
also attended a New

Year&#39 eve party at the

Larry Sheetz home near

Akron.
-Mr. and Mrs. Jerry

Klein and Beth were Fri-

day supper guests of
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey Ar-

thur and daughters.
Mr. and Mrs, Lyle Bam-

merlin and daughters
Beth and Betsy and Mrs,
Albert Bammerlin, Mr.

and Mrs. Walter Shoe-
maker ate New Year&#39 Day

at Warsaw. The after-

noon was spent at the

Lyle Bammerlin home. A

gift exchange was en-

joyed,.
Lavon Stout and Thelma

Kanouse of Rochester

recently called on Mr.
and Mrs. Bob Stout and

daughters.
Mr. and Mrs. Rex Bow-

en and daughters of Ro-

chester were Sunday ev-

OLIVE BETHEL

MISSIONARY SOCIETY

Devotions entitled,
&q Good Conscience&quot; was

given by Carrie Helter-
bridle to open the De-

cember meeting of the
Olive Bethel Missionary
Society. Mrs. Helter-
bridle pointed out that

a good conscience helps
one to be true and

faithful,
Minnie Ellison gave a

lesson on gifts. She
mentioned the gifts of

remembrance, conviction,
a soft heart, sight,

song, love and the gift
of saying thank you as

some of the best gifts
that can be given from

one person to another.
Francis Sanders dis-

missed with prayer.

R& REFRIGERATION

TV - Stereo - Washer

Dryer - Rang Service

Residential Wiring

Bourbon 342-7685

Summ News
Warvey Arthur

rod

ening guestsofMr. and

Mrs. Bob Stout and

daughters.
Mr. and Mrs, Dan Yoder

were Monday evening
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Lonnie Schipper and fam-

ily.
.

Lisa and Jay Bammer-

lin spent Saturday ev-

ening with their grand-
mother, Mrs, Earl Butt.

Mrs. Earl Butt hosted
a belated Christmas get-

together Sunday. Pres-

ent were Mrs. Frank Pugh
of So. Bend, Mr. and

Mrs. Lawrence Butt, Mrs.-
Earl Boggs of Warsaw,

Mr. and Mrs, Forest Rit-

ter of Rochester, Mr.
and Mrs. Robt. Fouts of

Denver and Mrs. Albert
BammerLin,

.

Members attending the
Summit Club in the home

of Mrs. Lyle Bammerlin
were Mrs. Bob Stout,

Mrs. Lonnie. Schipper,
Mrs. Earl Butt, Mrs.

Robt. Roser, Ruth Hile-

man, Mrs. Joe Kroft,
Mrs, Harvey Arthur, Ruth

Bammerlin, Mrs. Lyle
Bammerlin and Betsy and

Becky Arthur
Roser. Mrs. Arthur was

the Lucky Lady and Mrs,
Earl Butt and Mrs. Ros-

er were winners of the

contests. Ruth Bammer-

lin gave devotions.

State Road 25,
west edge of Mentone

MILLER
MOBILE HOME COURT

353-3005 353-4575

SAVINGS and SECURITY

GO TOGETHER

a

FARMERS STATE BANK

Mentone, Indiana

Since 1892

ROLLIN SMITH

FURNACES

PLUMBING EEATOURES

KETCHEN CABINETS

APPLIANCES

Phone 982

and Jane

WEDDING PHOTOS
and

PORTRA

Fincher Photos
56 NORTH BROADWAY

PERU INDIANA 473-4328

Franklin Township
KOSCIUSKO COUNTY

TOWNSHIP TRUSTEE&#3 (ABSTRACT) REPORT OF RECEIPTS AND DISBURSEMENTS FOR

THE CALENDAR YEAR 1974

Franklin Township, Kosciusko County

FUNDS BALANCE RECEIPTS DISBURSEMENTS BALANCE

JAN. 1 DEC, 31

Township $ 914.11 4139.84  2568.47 $ 2485.48

Dog 35,20 1077.70 965.00 147,90

Library -0- 3214.84 3214.84 ~0-
Fire Fighting 747,54 2799, 32 2608.20 938.66

Recreation 180.65 1098. 36 1100.00 179.01
Federal Rev. Sharing 4557.63 2085.24 5282.24 1760.63

TOTALS $6435.13  14815.30  15738.75  5511.68

DETAIL OF RECEIPT Wilma Norris 150.00
Source Amount

|

other Civil Twp. Expense
TOWNSHIP FUND Audrey Meyers 18.70

Taxes - Jan. 9 1817.84

|

Reub Williams & Son 40.98

‘axes - December Aug. 492.00

|

Akron Mentone News 44,71
Justice of Peace Docket Reub Williams & Son 10.24

Fees - Nov. 1 830.00

|

Post Office Stamps 14,00
Loans = Apr. 830.00

|

Akron Mentone News 72.83

from Sam Norris Error 170,00

|

Reub Williams & Son 82.35
————

|

Post Office Postage 4.0

Total Township Fund $ 4139.84

|

Leonard Supply Co 4.66
William Hudson Advisor 100.00

REV. SHARING TUITION FUND

Taxes - Mar. Distrib 799,00
Taxes = July 02.00

Retirement Assessments 829.11
Loans 11.14

Interest Certificate #496 10.70
Interest Certificate #1050 10,98
Interest on Deposit 30.31

Total Tuition Fund 2485.24

DOG FUND

Dog Tax from Assessor 222.70
Dog Tax from Co. Treas. 855.00

Total Dog Fund 1077.70

LIBRARY FUND

Aug. Distribution 1662.11
Jan. 9 1552.73

Total Library Fund 3214.84

5 FIRE FIGHTING FUND

gust 1246.59
Jan. 9

—

1352.73

Total Fire Fighting Fund 2799.32

RECREATION FUND

August Dist. 492.41
Jan. 6 605.95

Total Recreation Fund 1098.36

DISBURSEMENTS TOWNSHIP FUND

Classification of Expense Gross

‘0 Whom Paid Amount,

Pay Trustee - Rent

Clerical Help & Travel

Samuel Norris 600,00
Samuel Norris 920,00
Dora F, Norris 150,00

I hereby certify

Donald Whittenberger 100.00

Dail Barber 100,00

CEMETERY FUND

Nichles Cemetery 156.00

RECREATION FUND

June Thomas 4-H 100.00
Miles Nellans 4-H 100.00

Dorris Harrold 4-H 425,00
Bonnie Whitenberger 4-H 325.00

Dick Webb Little League 150.00

FIRE FIGHTING FUND

Mentone Fire Depart. 803.15
Akron Henry Twp. 300,00
Mentone Fire Depart. 300.00
Burket Fire Depart, 400,00
Mentone Fire Depart. 400.00
Mentone Fire Depart. 405.05

LIBRARY FUND
Akron Carnegie 517.58
Bell Memorial * 1035.15

ron 554.03
Bell Memorial 1108.08

DOG FUND
Robert & Dennis Norris

sheep killed 31.20

Norris, Robt, & etc, 828,80
Floyd Tucker & Charles

sow killed 105,00

REV, SHARING EXP,
Williams & Sons Adv. 24,50
Williams & Sons Adv. 31.50
Williams & Sons Adv. 8.40

Loren Sheetz Akron News 8.69
Williams & Sons Adv. 9.
Memorial Park Franklin 1900.00

“Deposit Bond Savings 2500.00
Claude L. White 00.00
Mentone Fire Depart, 300,00
Burket Fire Depart. 200.00

that the foregoing is a true and correct statement of
the receipts and disbursements of the above named township; that a com-

plete and detailed annual report together with all accompanying vouchers

ing the names of persons having been paid money by the township hasshow:
been filed as

that a

township advisory board. Said

taxpayer of the township.

Published Dec. 31, 1974

required by law in the office of the County Auditor, and
copy of such annual report is in custody of the ch

report is subject to inspection by any

irman of the

Samuel N. Norris
Trustee

—
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FO SALE

FOR SALE: Firewood.

893 - 4960
1/2/2p

FOR SALE: 13 week old buff
blonde registered female

Cocker Spaniel.

353-3432

1/2/2p

FOR SALE: Natural eaé dryer,
bottle gas EL range, both

used, make offer. Strained

and comb pure clover blossom

honey. Free part Persian 9-

month old yellow Tom cat; and

grey and white, long haired

female cat, IF they have a

good home.

893-4594
222 West North Street

‘

kron

1/2/2p

BIX STRIPPER = The favorite

of professional strippers.

DAY HARDWARE
Akron

1s9/ie

FOR SALE: 1966 Buick, 4 door

special. Priced $325. Call...

693-4455
1/9/1c

SAVE 40% o ba ON FURNITU
all the tim

JO O1SCOUNT STAkro 93-4931

12/S/xe

FROM wall to wall, no soil
at all, on carpets cleaned

with Blue Lustre. Rent el-

ectric shampooer $1.

MILLER HARDWAR
Mentone

1/9/1¢

OFFICE FURNITURE - Filing
Cahinets - Safes - Typewrit-

ers - Adding Machines - Cal-
culators - Sales - Service

-

Rentals.

a EAS O IC MACHINES
13 Rochester“pho ao 3683

FOR SALE: 22™ x 28 poster
board. White on both sides

20¢ a sheet.

AKRON/ NEWS
Mentone Akron

BIDWELL MOBILE HOME
and SALES

TRAVEL TRAILERS - 5th°WHEEL
RV - MOTOR HOMES - MINI HOMES

Ifwedon’t have in stock what

you want, we will take you to

the factory - only 30 miles -

Large Inventory.

JOE BIOWELL Phone 4895
JOEY L. MADEFORD 88*g5

4 lisxe

FOR SALE: Genealogy forms for

beginning and advanced family
tree climbers

MENTONE NEWS

MILLIONS of rugs have been

cleaned with Blue Lustre.

It’s America’s finest. Rent

electric shampooer $1.

DAY HARDWAR
Akron

/g/ic

FOR SALE: Magnetic signs All
sizes. As low as $12.50 per

pair.

AKRON / MENTONE NEWS
Mentone kron

AGRISERUM

A nonpoisonous gel plasma us-

edonseeds and plants to feed

the bacteria in the soil. Re-

sults: Crops and feed of

healthier, tastier and higher
nutritional value.

WICKLIFF SALES, Iv
Merl Kyler, Mr .

2 miles Southeast

Pierceton

Phone: 594-2665

12/12/30p

F sauc Aluminum sheets 22’

ice weight to workih. 25¢ per sheet or she-

ets for $1.00

AKRON / MENTONE ME
Mentone ron

WANTED

50 to 80A good farm land

without buildings. Max. 6

miles from Akron. Give de-

scription and best cash price,
first letter.

BOX X¥Z
c/o Akron/Mentone News

Akron, Indiana 46910

1/91

WANTED: Used pianos. Cail col-

lect...

267-5678
12/19/4c

WANTED: Size 10 or 12 Boy
Scout uniform and an 18 or 20

short-sleeved BoyScout shirt.

MRS. ED SCOTT
Tippecanoe 498-6491

1/2/2¢

WANTED PIANOS - Any style
condition, also furniture,

old or modern. Phone or write

Mercer Sales, Celina, Ohio

45822. Ph. 419-586-2588.
1/9/Lot

HELP WANTE

OUT OF WORK? Would $100 to

$1,000 per month, part-time,
help? Phone 491-2292.

1/9/4p

HELP WANTED: Cook/Waitress.
Experience preferred. Please

reply in writing to...

BOX ce

of Akron Atews
-0. Box 277

Indiana 46910

1/9/3c

BUSINE
OPPORTUNITIES

RESPONSIBLE PERSON wanted to

own and operate candy and con-

fection vending route in Akron/
Mentone area. Pleasant busi-

ness. Can start part-time.
Age or experience not impor-

tant. Requires car and $1395
to $4795 cash investment. For

details write and include

your phone number: Department
BVV, 3938 Meadowbrook Road,

Minneapolis, Minn. 55426.

1/9/2p

age

SERVICES

WELL DRILLING and repairing
of two, three and four inch

wells. Water systems for

sale. Fully insured.

ROY SAN & SONS
Akron hone 893-4815

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE

Fulton County’s oldest reli-

able Septic Tank Service
New Installations Licensed

and bonded. In business 20

years

BOB RICHARDS
Call 223-5945 or 223-6907

or Leiters Ford@32-4468

WANTED: Interior painting,
wallpaper hanging, small

sign painting .

Satisfaction

guaranteed.

EO RICE
353-3922

1/2/xe

Mentone

COMMERCIAL REFRIGERATION CO.

Commercial, Industrial Refri-

geration. Refrigerated milk

coolers; Central air condit—

doning units. Electronic

Answering Service.

ROBERT SANER
Phone ROCHESTER 223-4577

Emergency Only 893-4610

V1/7/12mc

INCOME TAX SERVICE

Was in tax school Sept. through
Dec. Call collect mornings and

evenings.

HUG WILDERMUTH
Akron

1/2/3p

FOR RENT
FOR RENT: Clean one and two

bedroom mobile homes. Inquire
at-406 East Water Street.

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOM COURT

(Formerly Bidwell’s)

Phone AKRON 893-4505

12/6/xc

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

January 9, 1975

FOR RENT: Three bedroom home

at Rock Lake.

893 - 4015
1/2/2¢

REVOLVING BUSINESS RESERVE-
for your and out money.

Earns from date of deposit
to date of withdrawal. Go-

od for businesses and far—

mers. .

FIRST FEDERAL SAVINGS ANO
LOAN ASSOC 1ATION

Rochester, Indiana

2/28/xc

INCOME TAX SERVICE

Hugh Wildermuth

ron

12/5/21p

—___IN

MEMORY
IN LOVING MEMORY of Alfred

Ferree who passed away a year

ago.

Dear one, how we miss you,
Tears in silence often flow,

Since you left usso quietly
One long lonesome year ago.

Thoughts of sweet remembrance
Memories fond and true,

Tokens of affection,
Heartaches still for you

MRS. GOLDIE FERREE
MR. & MRS. FRANK SMITH

and family
MRS. EVELYN LOWMA

and family .

~-

A/9/1p

_____

THANK

YOU

THANK YOU: We wish to thank

all our’ friends and neighbors
for all the kindnesses shown

during the death of James H.

Shimer. Special thanks to

..Rev. Claude Fawns and Dale

and Edith Sheetz.

FAYE SHIMER - Moth
IR & M gfAt SHOE

ist
1/9/1p

THANK YOU: The family of
Blanche Wells wishes to expr-

ess their thanks to everyone
for the prayers, cards, and

flowers and also the String-
town Club for the dinner pre-

pared for the family. A spe-
cial thanks to Dale and Edith
Sheetz.

1/9/1p

THANK YOU: We wish to express

our gratitude and very deep
appreciation to the many

people who brought and sent

gifts to our home during the

Christmas holidays; alsa to

all who called to visit with

us and bring Christmas cheer;
for all the greeting cards we

received, and to the carol

singers from the high school
the Church of God, and the

United Methodist Church. May
God richly bless all of you

and be good to you all through
the year of 1975.

RAY and PREACH FAWNS

1/9/1p

THANK YOU: I would like to

take this opportunity to thank

everyone who has remembered

me in many ways the past sev-

eral months. The prayers
flowers, cards, words of en-

couragement have meant so

much, My special thanks to

Tom and Alma Haupert, Rev.

Moore, Florence Katz and Mi-

chael, Mr. and Mrs. Bo3d Pow-

ell, Mr. and Mrs, Norman Ben-

son and Christine. They have

helped both me and my mother

time and time again. God bless

you all

TOM ELLIS
1/9/1p

THANK YOU: Our sincere thanks

to neighbors, friends and

relatives for cards, prayers,

plants. Christmas plates and
fruit baskets. God bless each

and every one of you

EVA ESHELMAN
MAR LOU SMITH

1/9/1p

I want to take this means in

thanking the Ladies of the
Brethern Church, The Jonah

Club, and the W.C.T.U. for
the lovely plates I received

at Christmas time. It meant
So much to be remembered.
Thanks again.

LEORA HOFFMAN

1/9/1p

Pessimists grumble be-

cause roses have thorns;
optimists are thankful

that thorns have roses,

—_____

LOST
Our large gold and white male

cat is missing. Weighs ten

pounds and wears a flea col-

lar, Please call...

LENEE and DUSTIN D 80IS
893-4344

206 Northwood Akron

1/9/1c

REA ESTATE

FOR SALE: Nearly completed,
3 bedroom, large dining and

kitchen area, spacious’ li

ing room, electric hot air

air conditioning, 2% car

garage, on acre wooded

lot. Extra acerage could be

purchased with this house

HENRY HAR
Akron hone 893-7127

LARRY W
Akron hone 893-4394

11/14/xe

REAL ESTATE

75 acres, about 4% miles so-

uthwest of Akron. About 10
acres of timber. No buildings
except a 20 x 45’ hog build—

ing. Terms available to

qualified purchaser.

4 bedroom hor,
large
$5500.

9 1 Athens,
lot 5° af garage,

About 80 acres, 14 miles from

Akron. 75 tillable, No

house, large barn, dryer bin

and storage bin.

About 4 acres between Athens
and Akron. Three bedroom home

with new heating system and

bath. Barn and garage.

JEFFERIES AGENC
1007 Main St., Rochester

Phone 223-6111 or 223-3003

Janelle
David Eugene,
Angela Beth, 3, children

Elaine, 7%
5, and

of Mr.
Koch,

and Mrs. Eugene

Brian, 44, and a Jo;
14, children of Mr. an
Mrs. Barry Peterson, R.

2, Akron.

?

LEGALNOTIC
|

Estate No. E-74-119

NOTICE OF ADMINISTRATION
in the Fulton Circuit Court
of Fulton County, Indiana

Notice is hereby given that

Joyce D. Moore of Akron, In-

diana, was on the 30th day of

December 1974 appointed ex-

ecutor of the will of Blanche

B. Wells, dec&#39;d.

All persons having claims a-

gainst said estate, whether
‘or not now due, must file the

same in said court within six

months from the date of the
first publication of this

notice or said claims will be

forever barred.

Dated at Rochester, Indiana,
this 30th day of December

1974.

Merrill 0. Kendall
Clerk of Circuit Court for

Fulton County, Indiana

F. E. Rakestraw, Atty.
122 West Eighth Street

Rochester, Ind. 46975

1/2/3¢

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

CLASSIFIED RATES

20 words or leas ++-$1.00
More than 20 words S per word

Additional Insertions
20 words or Lee

aseoe
shes 80g

More than 20 words “4¢ per word

All ads to be paid in ad-

vance. Additional billing
fee of 25¢.wigl b&# charged
if ads are not paid for

prior to publication

Laura, 34, daughter of
Mr. and Mrs. Andy Shew-

man, No. Manchester.

Steven, eight months,
sonofMr,. and Mrs, Cal-

vin D. Reese, R. 1,
Claypool.

SUBSCRIPTION COUPON

ma NE

Pam ee ee ee ee ee

=
»

=
°

State

In State $5.00 per year

Out of State $6.00 per year

Zip

e
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April 3 tornado destroy-~.
ed the Talma school,&qu
he said, &quot; we think

it would be better if

we got these children

into permanent class=
rooms as soon as possi-

ble.&qu a

The school&#39;s gymnasi-
um, also put into use

before it was complete-
ly finished, has drawn

large crowds for the

Valley&#3 home games, but

spectators have not been

allowed to emter -the

main portion of the

school. ‘We&#39;ll probab-
ly let down the barriers

for the January 1? and

18 home games and let

the public roam through
the new building,&quo For-

bes said.

Dropping of the bar-

riers .and

.

the January
20 move are very tenta-

tive, he cautioned, add-

ing, We never know what

will “come up to change
our. plans.&q

Regional Public

Tax Hearings Set

Members of the public
will be given an oppor-

tunity to make sugges-
tions and ask questions
regarding Gov. Otis R.

Bowen&#3 proposals to

increase renters&#39; cred-

it, -.extend aid to the

elderly and disabled, re-

duction of the Individ-

ual Gross Income Tax and

instrumentation of a

State-Municipality Rev-

enue Sharing Program at

five regional public
hearings.

The hearings will be

conducted simultaneous-

ly at, 10 a.m, January
14 in the Council Cham-

bers of Ft. Wayne& City-
County Building, (. the

City-County Council Ch-

ambers of °*So. Bend&#3

City-County Building,
Room 301 of Evansville&#39;s

City-County Building,
the student faculty li-

brary at Purdue Univer-

sity in Hammond and the

W. G. Smith Auditorium,
Memorial Park, New Cas-

tle.

Jonah Style
’

FISH FRY
By Fred & Sue Kinch

Sat., Jan. 11, 1975

4:00 to 7:30

SIDNEY SCHOOL CAFETERIA

Adults $2.50

K thru 12 $1.50

FOR SALE: Duplex in the

Town of Mentone to be sold

at the office of the Bank,

10:00 A.M. Central Day-

light time on the 10th

day of January 1975. Will

be shown by appointment.
This duplex has good pos-

sibilities. Contact Trust

Department, Farmers State

Bank, Mentone, Indiana.

Mr. and Mrs. Larry

Feldman, Akron, are par-

ents of a daughter born

at Murphy Medical Cent-

er.

Recent births at ,Mur-
phy Medical Center in-

clude a daughter to Mr.

and Mrs. Charles Sagun,
Mentone; a daughter to

Mr. .
and Mrs. Richard

Creamer, Atwood; a son

to Mr. and Mrs. David

Shively, Claypool, and

a daughter to Mr. and

Mrs. Teddy Baker, Clay-
pool.

‘Mc. and Mrs. Alfred
E. Strevy, Akron, are

parents of a son born

at Murphy Medical Cent-

er. Grandparents are

Dr. and Mrs. Lloyd Mor-

gan, Akron, and Paul

Strevy.
Mr. and Mrs. James

Long, Mentone; are par

ents of a daughter born

at Murphy Medical Cent-

er.

Mentone Jr. High
Will Host Tourney

The Mentone school

will host a junior high
tourney Saturday, Janu-

ary 18. Also partici-
pating will be Culver,
Bremen and Argos.

The Mentone seventh

grade will meet Culver

at 9 a.m, to open the

tourney while the eighth
grade will meet Culver

at 11:30.
:

The seventh grade
championship game will

be played at 2:15 p.m.,
and the eighth grade
championship will be at

4 p.m.
‘The eighth grade goes

into the tourney with

an 8-5 record, having
Monday defeated Warsaw

32-26 in what coach

Jerry Eaton described

as an excellent team ef-

fort. Chuck Rockhill

had ten points and Jeff

Pritchard

~

grabbed ten

rebounds.
The Mentone seventh

grade was defeated 24-5

by Warsaw and now has a

6-5 record.

Future Citizen

Brad, three months y

son of Mr. and Mrs. Da-

vid Sheetz, R.2, Akron.

models. Electrolux,

Office Phone -

BOB DUGAN
YOUR AUTHORIZEO KIRBY DEALER IN THIS AREA

I also service and have parts for all other makes and

Filter Queen,

215 West Walnut Street -

Wabash 219-563-5586

Hoover, Eurkea, etc.

Akron

-John Hand Assists

Educatton Planning
D/D programs,

matching
with D/D program capa~

Dr. John S. Hand, Dit-

ector of the Indiana Fa-

cilitator Center, Logan-

sport, has been selected

by the U. S. Office of

Education (USQE) to as-

sist in planning the

current. year&# evalua-

tion for the National

Diffusion Network.
Son of the Rev. and

Mrs. Lamoin Hand, Akron,

Dr. Handwas one of four

state facilitator cent-

er directors who met

with USOE personnel in

Yorktown Heights, New

York, on January 6 and

7 to determine the data

that Facilitator Centers

and Developer/Demons tra-

tion (D/D) projects will

collect this year for

evaluation purposes.
‘The National Diffusion

Network, sponsored by
USOE, consists of 54

state facilitator cent-

ers and 81 D/D projects.
The facilitator centers

serve as &quot;brokers or

linking agencies&q be-

tween local schools and

the innovative education

programs that were de-

veloped and are being
demonstrated by the D/D
projects.

The Indiana Facilita-

tor Center, sponsored
and supervised by the

Logansport C ommunity
School Corporation,

works in cooperation
with the Imliana Depart-
ment of Public Instruc-

tion. Funded by USOE

under Title III of the

Elementary and Secondary
Education Act, the Cen-

ter at Logansport serves

the entire state of In-

diana. The Center is

located in the admini-

stration building of the

Logansport Community
Schools,

A variety of services

is offered to Indiana

schools. Informational
files about the D/D pro-

jects are maintained at

the Center. Available
services include assis--

tance in investigating

Sectional At Triton

Triton will host the

1975 sectional tourney,

according to an announce-

ment made Friday by the

Indiana High School Ath-

letic Association. Last

year&# sectional action

was at Warsaw.

The Triton tourney in-

volves Tippecanoe Valley
along with Rochester,

Triton, Warsaw, Wawasee

and Wawasee Prep.
Dates for sectional

play have been set from

February 24 to March l.

893-4528

cn
q pKee

&

LARRY R. WRIGHT

Sales Representative

Akron Ph. 893-7012
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help in

tocal needs

Lities, and aid in de-

loping plans for the

selected
The Gen-

is authorized also

defray some of the

st of such investiga-
on and adoption, In-

ana schools, both pub-
c and-private, are en-

uraged to use the Cen-

te

Akron

Stk 3 DRUGS

SHOP AT

FRAN & JERR
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS
.

“Pleasing you pleases us”

100 p.mOPE 8:00 a.m. to 8

Monday thru Friday

Saturday 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 8:30 a.m. to. 12:00

WE ACCEPT FOOD COUPON
—

SWEE PICKLES

WHOL TOMATOE

LESTOIL CLEANE
Frozen Ore Ida

MIXED VEGETABLE O COR

MIXED NUTS
Peter Pan smooth or crunch

PEANUT BUTTE
Green Giant 303

SLICED GREE BEANS

CHIFFON LIQUID DETERG
PEA

Joan of Arc

SLICED CLING PEACHE

2 CA 2/99¢ 303 CA 3/99¢

FRUIT COCKTAIL Richelieu 303 can 2/79¢

Thank You
‘

CHERR PIE FILLING No.

SALAD DRESSING

SALAD DRESSING
Monarch. or Dole

CHUN PINEAPPLE No

Burger Skinnie Minnie

ICE MIL
2 MILK

FROZEN FUDG BARS.
ORANGE

INDIANA POTATOES 20 Ib.

Eckrich

SLICING BOLOGNA

Eckrich

OLD FASHIONED LOAF

Pork Liver
Fresh

Aunt Jane’s 16 oz. ug¢

3/99¢

39¢

59¢

79¢

719

3/89¢

22 OZ.

3/89¢

Libby 303 can

15 oz

24 0%

Burma 13 0z. vac tin

18 oz, jar

Green Giant 303 can

2 can 59¢

QT. 59¢

719

2/69¢

GAL $1. 39

GAL $1.19

53¢

paz. 79¢

99¢

High Life

Richelieu 16 0z

211, can

Bordens

6 pak

California large

bag

yo¢

ip 99¢

LB S$i!

l 49

Groun Chuck I 89

T

seodrdonkearrremeso=

©

let ceed PROD ae Ged Bi



COMBINING TH

1975Thursday, January 16,

AKRON NEWS AND THE MENTONE NEWS 15
Volume 85, No 3

IEER Board hears TVSC disput
A two-day hearing in

the Kosciusko Co, court-

house last week moved

one of three disputes
between the Tippecanoe
Valley Classroom Teach-

ers Association (TVCTA)
and the Tippecanoe Val-

ley school board within

one month of resolution,
Michael Swigart, Val-

paraiso, a hearing off-

icer for the Indiana

Education Employment Re-

lations Board (IEERB),
heard testimony from

teachers, school ad-

ministrators and teach-

ers on Tuesday and Wed-

nesday in an unfair la-

bor practices complaint
filed by Phyllis Gear-

hart, an Akron element-

Fugate elected

The South Bend Chapter
of American Institute of

Banking has elected Tom

Fugate, vice-president,
Farmers State Bank, Men-

tone, and Jack Kalden-

ich, cashier of the

State Exchange Bank of

Culver, to its board of

directors, Together,
they bring atotal of 21

years experience in the

field of banking.
The chapter recently
finalized plans for its

speech contest Feb. 11

at the South Bend pub-
lic Library. &quot; and

Its Heritage&q will be

the topic.

Talma groundbreaking Apr. 3

The April 3 first an-

niversary of the torna-

do that demolished the

Talma school will be

marked with a ground-
breaking ceremony for a

community building to be

erected on the site,

Ball State universi-

ty&# architectural de-

partment will begin de-

tailed plans on March 3.

Some persons attend-

ing a recent meeting
said they favored making
the structure a memori-

al type building. Pla-

ques, school photos and

trophies from the Talma

school have been saved

and will be displayed
in the foyer of the new

building.

Robert Duzan, build-

ing committee chairman,

announced his resigna-
tion at the meeting, say-

ing he does not have e-

nough time to devote to

the work. A new chair-

man and members of com-

mittees will be chosen.

Linda Earp, treasurer

of the building commit-

ary teacher and TVCTA

president.
Her complaint charged

the school board dis-

criminated against TVCTA

by refusing the use of

school facilities
|

for

teacher association me-

etings, eliminating the

standard teacher prepar-
ation period each day
during the 1974-75 sch-

ool year, transferring

Morgan, heads.
Dr. James Morgan was

named to head Akron&#39;
4th of July committee

at the January 8 meet-

ing of the Chamber of

Commerce board of dir-

ectors,. Morgan&# com-

mittee is charged with

making plans for the an-

nual all-day affair,
which will again include

a garden tractor pull
to be organized by Mar-

vin Gagnon.

Directors re-elected
Dick Day president for

the coming year and al-

so re-elected Con Shew-

man as vice-president
and Dale Sheetz as sec-

retary-treasurer.

Directors

Stephen, Dr.

Miller,

are George
Charles

Joey L. Made-

ford, Randall Leining-
er, Dr. Morgan, Joseph

tee and chairman of the

finance committee, said

the group has received

$9,449 in contributions
that have to date earn-

ed $145 interest in time

deposits. Of this, more

than $4,500 came from a

collection Talma child-

ren took on the streets

at the height of the

clean-up.

Gale winds

rip area

Whipping trees and

tossing small buildings
at random, winds gusting
to almost 70 miles per

hour ripped the area

Friday, peeling a vent-

jlator from still-under

construction Tippecanoe
Valley High School, top-

pling mobile homes from

their moorings and dam-

aging a chimney at the

Silver Creek Church of

God, The strong winds

were unnerving to an

on back pageCont.

TVCTA members within the

school corporation, de-

nying raises to five

TVCTA members and by re-

ferring to TVCTA members

and officers as &quot;unio

agitators.&qu
Dismissed during the

two-day hearing were two-

parts of the complaint,
one that charged the

Cont. on page 2

Ath committee
Bahney, Guy Hill and

A. C. Prater.

Plans for a retail

merchants committee were

discussed and will be

formulated at a February
5 meeting to which all

merchants and their

wives will be invited.
The committee&#39 function

will be to work out pro-
motions for the commun-

ity.

Dues for the coming
year were ,et at $15.

C of C directors have

established the first

Wednesday of each month

for their meetings.

+ Akron,

IT’S A WINTER BLOOMER:

burst

years old, the bulb has

to place it in a dishpan this year.

in the ground Outdoors
it back in the house in

mer,

cut back for

more leaves,

66 inches tall.

requires little water.

it has bloomed, but the

has ever been, Mrs.

akron Library

Indiana

into foul-smelling bloom.

it has a lot of foliage,

the winter.

just a tall trunk--this one stands

A native of India,

This

46@10

Ed Miller, Akron,

displays an Indian lily-Like plant that has
Mrs.

Now several

become so large she had

She puts it

every summer, bringing
the winter. In the sum-

but after it is

it doesn’t develop

the plant
is the ~second time

stalk is the tallest it

Miller said.

No. Miami senior killed in beating

Doug Zintsmaster

Only five days from

graduation, Doug Zints-

master, a North Miami

senior whose immediate

plans for the future in-

cluded farming and mar-

riage, was beaten to

death early Saturday
morning at Blair&#39;s res-

taurant, a truck stop
located on US 31 north

of Peru.

Reportedly kicked in

the groin and rendered

unconscious, he was

kicked repeatedly in the

head and beaten with a

belt found at the scene,

He died enroute to Dukes

hospital, Peru. An au-

topsy Saturday determin-
ea ne died of a pulmon-

ary edema (police said

he choked onhis vomit),
massive head injuries

and severe chest injur-
ies. The report said

the kicks to the head

resulted ina crushed

skull.
No motive has been de-

termined for the beat-

ing, and it is uncertain

if Zintsmaster knew his

assailants. Arrested

an hour later and charg-
ed in connection with

the death were Steven

Alberts, 19, Peru, held

in Miami Co. jail on a

$15,000 bond, and Mich-

ael Wilson, 19, also of

Peru, charged with ag-

gravated assault and

freed early Saturday af-

ter he posted a $3,000
bond.

It is believed at least

four other people were

outside the restaurant

at the time of the as-

sault, but only the two

charged were suspected
of taking part. A num-

ber of witnesses saw

the beating take place
after the two entered

the restaurant and told

Zintsmaster someone out-

side wanted to see him.

When he went outsdde,
the two attacked him,

accotding to witnesses

who provided police with

a descriptionof the car

Alberts and Wilson were

driving. The accused

assailants were appre-
hended a short time lat-

er.

Zintsmaster’s car was

damaged recently by one

of the five juveniles
riding with Alberts and

Wilson. Police were not

Cont. on back page

TVHS sets

adult ag class

Adult farmer classes

will be offered at Tip-
pecanoe Valley High
School each Monday night

in February. Subject
matter of the 7:30 p.m.
classes to be taught by
Forrest Kantner will be

general in nature, ac-

cording to members of

the TVHS Agriculture Ad-=

visory Committee.

Additional details re-

garding the classes will

be given later.

Members of the advis-

ory committee are Paul

Haist, chairman; Dr. 0.

L. McFadden, Paul Fites,
Mike Nelson, Maurice

Peterson, Jim Meredith
and Randall Leininger.



“the adventures of Sher-

The NEWS welcomes letters for Are You Happy?
publicati but Preec that they be

kept under 200 word: The letters
need not expre the views of this Dear Editor:
Paper; however, they should not be

.

libelous or in poor taste, Anonymous Aboy, nine years old,
letters wil not ie published. The
name of the writer must appear with St0O before my des and

his letter. said, Rev. Phillips,
are you happy? How

answer thatDear Editor: would you
I need a pen pal. 1 question? We know God

am aman 28 years old is good, we know that

doing time in prison We have a wonderful

withno family or friends World. A great town

who care Baymo Neeq like Muncie or Mentone

help to k from los- that tries to help peo-

ing myself e the lone- ple. Yet, there are

liness of the ever —
people without food or

a place to live--with-
out medical attention,

So many people do not

goto church where their

day routine of prison
life. Anyone with time,

please write
James Misheler 137014
Box 787 spiritual needs aremet,

Lucasville, Ohio Two men in their 30s

45648 were in today. Neither

NEW BOOKS

BELL MEMORIAL LIBRARY

New books at the Bell. amazing, amusing and in-

Memorial Public Library teresting wills of Mar-

include the following: ilyn Monroe, Adolf Hit-

Fiction: ler, W. C. Fields, Ben-

LADY by Thomas Tyron. jain Franklin, Joseph
The beautiful, charming lachi, Houdini, Geo,

grande dame of a small’Washington and 20 oth-

New England town harbors ers.

a harrowing secret in THE GLORY AND THE

her past-- which must DREAM by William Manch-

come out, ester. A narrative his-
MAYDAY 747 by Reynolds tory of America 1932-

Locke, The first chill- 1972.

ing novel of the age of

jumbo jets.
THE SEVEN-PER-CENT SO-

LUTION by Nicholas Mey-
er. & &#39;n book about

lock Holmes as recorded

by his closest friend,
Dr. John H, Watson,

FAMILY SECRETS by Rona

Jaffe. The sage of Ad-

am, a young immigrant
who sets out to make a

fortune and found a dyn-
asty inwhich every mem-

ber of his family will
be protected, even aft-

er he himself is gone.

“Do you remember when

Johnny hit Terry in the
first grade and all the

boys got in trouble?&quot;
&quot;Y Ido, but it

wasn&#3 as bad as the
time in second grade

when Tony and Bill got
the whole class in trou-

Non-Fiction: ble.&
SPEAK TO THE EARTH, “Remember the fun we

pages from a farmwife&#39;s ha inthe third grade
journal by Rachel Peden. I dontt think I&#39;

A book of rural virtues ever forget it, Tha
and anaturalist&#39;s phil- was areally goo year.
osophy,. Not included in their

SOMETHING MORE by Ca- conversation, I listen-

therine Marshall, ‘This ed with amusement as the

book such sub- two ten-year olds remin-
covers

t

jects .as the wonders isced.
wrought by prayer, the Do you remember when

power of praise, the re- your mom used to make

Linquishment of self, you wear boot to school

the importanc of dream all the time?

and &quot;Je Freaks.&quot; Gosh YES
WILLS, ADEAD GIVEAWAY ba time,&qu

by Millie Considine and Well, mother are

Ruth Pool. An enter- funny sometimes.
taining book about the Suddenly aware of the

°

presence of a mother,
they pushed back their

plates, signaling the

end of lunch.
&quot;G dinner, Mom,&

my son said, pouring
eachof the boys a glass

of pop.

That was

&quot; that was good,&q
said the visitor, &q
think that&#39;s the first

time Thad a chicken pot
pie since I was in kin-A great way
dergarten,.&quoto give... &quot;Kindergarte reminds

Marc of Dime me of the time three
fourth

His SPACE CONTHIBUTED OF graders sat you

could read or write. We

have adult education,
but it&#3 hard to get
people to take advant-

age.
We stood at the funer-

al of one of our black

boys whose life ended
too quickly. We watch-=

ed anew baby who weigh-
ed 11 pounds and heard
the great-grandfather
talk with radiance,

I tried to help two

retarded boys get an

apartment, so they would
feel that they were part

of the world. There is

so much to do. Some do

not ‘try, some have lost

hope, some use the bot-

tle to escape, some do-

n &q ‘car
Yes, I&#3 happy, for I

know there is Life that
is real, that&#39; beauti-

ful, that leads itself
to beauty. We walk out

in our world, and we

know God cares,* and

people care.

The sun will come out

after the rain--we can

‘try to help others. Why
else were we put in the

“world?
Are you happy? Help

someone today, someone

along. the way, then you
will find happiness!

Garrett H, Phillips

By Ann Sheetz

on a water fountain,&quot
my eager eater said as

he scooped..out giant
servings of ice cream

for each of them.
&quot; that the year

you had mumps? the oth-

er asked,
&quot; that was first

grade. Kindergarten was

when I had tonsilitis.&quot;
&quot;W grade were we in

when we started visit-

ing each other?
&q don&#3 know. The

years go so fast, I just
can&#39 remember,&quo

“What do you remember
about first grade, Mom?

my son asked, leaning
back in his chair,

&quot;We I said, star-

ing into my tea cup,
“that was the year I met

your father. His bus

stopped right behind my
bus. We walked into

school together.&qu a

paused, expecting my
child to be impressed,

to ask more questions.
He had slid back his

chair. &quot;C .on,&# he

whispered to his buddy,
&quot;let& get out of here.

Nothing makes me more

nervous’ than listening
to an old person remem-

bering. things way back

when,

&quot;Ok
plied.

&q can&#3 imagine why
they do it,&q my son

sighed. &quot; care what

happened day before yes-=
terday?

his buddy re-

IEER Hears TVSC

Cont. from page

school board with pro-
miging raises to some

teachers and then not

raising all teacher

sadaries and another

at charged the board

with dismissing four

teachers, Freda Baker,
Barbara Titus, Marsha

Groff Roderick and Sara

Strain, without cause.

Mrs. Gearhart charges
the school board actions

against TVCTA are in vi-

olation of a section of

a 1973 state collective

bargaining law for tea-

chers and constitute an

unfair labor practice
against TVCTA, and she
asked in her.complaint
that an MIEERB finding
direct the school board

to cease the practices.
Her original complaint,
amended prior to the

hearing, was filed in

August, 1974,

Testifying Tuesday
were TVHS principal

Forst..Dunnuck, school
board member Dr. Wymon
Wilson, Mrs. Gearhart
Duane Smith, vite-pres-
ident of TVCTA, and “Nor-

man Metzger, one of five
tenure. teachers who did

not receive a $500 raise

granted other teachers,

Another of the five

teachers, David Creigh-
ton, testified on Wed-

nesday as did TVSC sup-
erintendent Robert For-

bes and board member Ri-

chard Goshert.

Swigart requested sum-=

maries of labor Law from

attorneys for each side

&quot;Wasn that the ayou gotanA on a test?)
&quot; yeah, it was,

I heard my ee
say as they ran from the

room. “And so you re-~

member.,..?&quot;

GRASSR
OPINI

CENTRAL VALLEY, CALIF,
VALLEY TIMES: &qu ine

flation keeps on going
as it has been, a lot
of folk will be able to

file for Social Securi-

ty and bankruptcy at the
same time.

BREDA, IOWA, NEWS:

“The happiest people are

not necessarily those

who receive the largest
salaries or the most

public acclaim. A feel-

ing of wholesome and en-

viable well-being is to

be found among millions
of plain people who are

giving to their daily
tasks their best effort

and are meeting their

obligations .to their

families and their neigh-
borhoods squarely and

honestly.&qu

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

January 16, 1975

by January 21 before he

forwards his summary of

the hearing and recom-
‘mendation for-action to

IEERB for a decision.
Other members of the

present school board are

Dr. John McKee, Donald

Snipes and Fred Kindig,
McKee, Maurice Coplen
and Philip Lash, along
with Goshert and Wilson,
were members of the bo-
ard at the time the tea-

chers mentioned were

dismissed,

MONDAY, JANUARY 20

Mentone O.E.S. meeting
at 7:45 p.m. in the Ma-

sonic hall. Visiting
matron and patron night.
Everyone reminded to

take salad for salad

bar,
Tippecanoe Valley

meeting at 7:30 p.m. in
the superintendent&#39;s
office, Farmers ‘State

Bank building, Mentone,

TUESDAY, JANUARY 21
Akron United Methodist

Women prayer circle,
a.m., Ruth Bammerlin&#39;s

home.

School for bedding
plant producers, suppl-
iers and anyone inter-

ested at County Line
Brethren Church, U.S.

31, three
of Lakeville. Registra-

tion at 7 p.m.

The trouble with be-

ing punctual is that

out of ten,
there&#39; nobody there to

appreciate it.

Combining THE AKRON NEWS, establish-
ed 1889, and THE MENTONE NEWS, es=

tablished 1930. -

Offices at Akron and Mentone, Ind=
iana, Mailing addresses:

Box 277 Box 427

Akron, Ind, 46910 Mentone, Ind, 46539
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Akron 893-4433 Mentone 353-3985

Entered as second class matter at

the Post Office at Akron, Indiana
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Additional Entry at the Post Of-
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of a nature to change the context or

meaning of the stories in which they
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60 YEARS AGO

Charles L. Davis attended the Huntington
chicken show with his chickens last week and

won a hatful of premiums, among the lot being
a ton of coal. This was one on Charley but he

hustled around to find a dray to bring it home
for him an founda buyer instead and sold out

the premium, A. A. Gast won all the premiums
in his class in that show.

James McFarland was the only man who wanted
to or did pay his subscription last Monday.
It was a good wheel he gave us, but a poor be-

ginning for the week. Not another business
man in town would be content with doing but

one dollar&#39;s worth of business in one whole
day. He would soon retire on purpose or by

request of alot of creditors. But we do, and

we hope for a crust of breat when we get home
and a glass of water.

Mrs. Vern Shipley was the victim of a hap-
py and complete surprise last Monday evening,

when twenty or moreof her friends, ladies and

gentlemen, called at the Shipley home unbidd-

en and advised her of another birthday that

had passed. The company brought refreshments

and a great time was certainly enjoyed.
Mr. and Mrs. C. H. Petry are having their

first experienee in moving. Last October they
sold their farm, the farm that his father set-

tled many years ago. They got $150 per acre

and it is one of the best improved and produc-
tive farms in Kosciusko Co. This farm has

dropped into the hands of Wesley Swick, son of

Mr. and Mrs. Henry Swick, who is now occupying
it withhis family. Mr. Petry then bought the

James Kelley farm of 160 acres, west of the

old Kingry farmnow owned by Dr. Hosman. They
have moved to it--that is they have taken 57

wagon loads over theré and have some six or

eight loads yet to deliver.

it is a task.

39 YEARS AGO

The Akron All-Stars under the tutlage of

Wayne Tombaugh defeated the Thorps Cafe, Fort

Wayne, five Tuesday night of the local court

by a score of 38 to 20. The local boys played
some good basketball with Sriver, Kuhn, Daine

and Smith leading the scoring attack.

A. A. Gast and his tenant, Walter Gerrick,
attended the corn show at Purdue Monday. Both

won prizes inthe exhibits and also in the 100

bushel acre contest.

John Stanley and Quentin Hand have gone to

Knightstown for the rest of the winter and will

enter the second semester of the school there.

Mr. and Mrs. Kempis Bishop of Disko spent

Sunday with Mr. andMrs. Geo, Clark and Rich-

ard.
25 YEARS AGO

Officials of Newcastle township and taxpay-
ers and interested citizens gathered at Talma

Tuesday night to dedicate the new $64,000 gym-
nasium recently built there. A feature of the

evening was the basketball game between the

Talma Hickories and the new Fulton county

champs, Richland Center,

Members of the CIO union at the local True

Temper Corporation plant went on strike at

noon Sunday and work has stopped at the fact-

ory.
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Oliver and Dora and

Reece A, Oliver and sons Jim and Bob returned

home last week from Tucson, Ariz., where they
visited relatives for two weeks.

.

Several local people are driving new auto-

mobiles. They include Mr. and Mrs. Otto Gron-

inger and Howard VanScoy, who have new Chev-

rolets, and Mr. and Mrs. Al Jennens who have

a new Chrysler.
The John Davis service station and garage

at Athens was entered and robbed late Monday
night. Missing was $40 in cash, several car-

tons of cigarettes, lunch meat, buns, candy
and ice cream,

10 YEARS AGO

Diane Lowman has been named Akron High
School&#39; 1965 Betty Crocker Homemaker of To-

morrow.

Wayne Coplen, R. 2, Macy, was re-elected

president of District 18 PMA last Tuesday eve-

ning.theskari rink at Northwood Park was flood-

ed Saturday evening by Bud Gray and Jack Stuck-

er and is now ready for skating.
Akron Explorer Post 2445 elected officers

Thursday night with Jim Kendall being re-el-

ected president. Daniel Boone was elected

vice-president; Steve Sausaman, secretary; and

Tom Boswell was re-elected treasurer. John

Oden is the quartermaster.
Phyllis Evelyn Ummel and Eldon Dewayne Swick

were united in marriage Jan. in the Akron

Church ‘of God.

There, you see

Nora Hoffman, Akron,
iss patient at Woodlawn

hospital after sustain-

ing a fall in her home,

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Hat-

field and sons, No. Man-

chester, Mr. and Mrs.

Bill Hatfield and fam-

ily, Mentone, and Mr.

and Mrs. Doug Moore and

sons called on Ina Hat-

field and Ruth Swartz-

lander over the weekend.

——
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March For Funds

Set Sunday
The FulttonCo, Chapter

of the National March

of Dimes Foundation is

again conducting its

annual drive for funds.

Stephanie Janicek, cam-

paign director, says
there are several meth-

ods -of- contributing..a-
vailable to county res-

idents with the main

thrust being the Moth-

ers March from 1 to 4

p.m, Sunday, January 19.

Peggy Walker, Rochest-

cr, is chairman of this
.

event.
Other means of solici-

tations are coin canis-

ters chaired by Mrs.

James Fritts; business

and industry mailers,
headed by Mrs. Ken Mer-

chant, and letters to

every home -- 7,800 in

all--from a committee

headed by Mrs. Fred

Bohm.
The Akron area will

be covered by marching
mothers. Chairwoman is

Bonnie Bickel who will

be assisted by a number

of local volunteers.
Funds collected are

spent on patient aid for

people in the county
who are affected by
\birth defects. A por-

tionof the money is us-

ed to help support Ril-

ey Hospital in Indian-

apolis. And because re-

search for the preven-
tion of birth defects

is a vital part of the

fight against birth de-

fects, a portion of the

money is used for this

program,

Harris Initiated
Mark Harris, son of

Mr. and Mrs. Lyle Har-

ris, Akron, and a grad-
uate of Akron High Sch-

ool, was among 49 Indi-

ana University Graduate

Library School students

initiated this fall in-

to Beta Phi Mu honorary.
Object of the society

is to ‘recognize high
scholarship in the study

of librarianship, and to

sponsor appropriate pro-
fessional and scholarly

projects.&quo

Harris has a 4.0 (all
A) grade average at I.U.

Mr. and Mrs. Jerry
Seidner of Michigan were

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Frank Bowman Tuesday
and Wednesday.

Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Sheetz of So. Bend and

Mr. and Mrs. Loren She-

etz and sons were Sun-

day dinner guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Larry Sheetz

and sons. :

Do You Remember

Does anyone remember

what the old Methodist

church looked like? Are

there pictures of it or

of the feed mill it lat-

er became? Mrs. Loren

Sheetz is compiling the

history of the Akron Un-

ited Methodist Church

and would welcome infor-

mation or pictures of

any stages of its devel-

opment. She can be add-

ressed in care of the

NEWS or contacted at

home after 5:30 p.m.

Mrs. Gagnon
Heads Las Donas

Vi Gagnon was elected

president of the Las

Donas Club at a recent

meeting in Karen Helt-

zel&#39 home.

To be installed with

her in May are Ellen

Ogle, vice-president;
Lana Atkinson, treasur-

er; Mary Ann Frushour,

secretary; Merlee Fall,
publicity chai rman;

and Corinne Wright as

devotional chairman.

Members present were

Alona Leininger, Marlyn
French, Ellen Ogle, Vi

Gagnon, Rita Severns,
Lana Atkinson, Debbie

Gray, Mary Ann Frushour,
Merlee Fall, Karen Hel-

tzel andCorinne Wright.
The second half of

the club dues are due

by February 1.

The next meeting will

be a Sunflower Shop
with Vi Gagnon as host-

ess for the social,

January 27, at 8:00 p.m.
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HOW MUCH
COULD YOU
AFFORD TO LOSE?

It&# TORNADO SEASON in

Indiana! If your policy values

would not adequately cover farm

buildings, equipment, personal
property or home. it damaged or

destroyed by wind — see your
Indiana Farmers agent today!

Taking chances doesn&#39 pay!

. A RO INSURANCE
102 E. Rochester St.

KRON, INDIANA

893-4231

G. Larry Murfitt
REPRESENTING

Indiana Farmers
MUTUAL INSURANCE

+

Quasar
Works ina

™

Drawer.Color TV

25” diagonal

 ‘Insta-Matic&#39;Color Tuning
* Matrix Plus Picture Tube

*« Pushbutton UHF Tuning
* Instant Picture and Sound

* Energy Saver Switch

© Variable Tone Control

$575.00
(Model WU9188LP)

Mediterranean Styling

McHENRY
TIRE SERVICE

Corner of Walnut and

Slaybaugh Streets in Akron

Akron - Phones - Huntington

393-4411 356-0813

Sausa
BURGERS LOWFAT

Chocolat

Onions

Potatoes

Hill’s Market
AKRON

we I 79

Milk 29
3ibs 39

20 I $1

ee ee
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Mrs. Gary Kinsey, as-

sisted by Mrs. Tom Kre-

iter, was hostess to 17

members of the Fireman&#39;s

Auxiliary Monday eve-

ning. Sylvia Kreft was

welcomed as a new mem-

ber.

Mr. and Mrs. Gene Ir-

win and Curt of Argos
were Sunday guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Rex Fites.

-Recent guests of Mr.
and Mrs. Fred Secrist

were Rod Secrist, Elk-

hart, -Mary Jones, Nap-
pannee, and Mr. and Mrs.

Clark Miller, Elkhart.
Recent guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Dick Fretz were

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph War-

xen and Mr. and Mrs.

Paul Augustine.
Sunday dinner guests

of Mr. and Mrs. Noel

Hedington were Rod Hed-

ington of Etna Green and

Keena Dodson of Etna

Green, Evening guests
were Mr. and-Mrs. Don-

ald Hedington and Kenny
of Atwood and Mr.-and
Mrs. Dale Hart and dau-

ghters of Bourbon.

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph
Jefferies were Sunday

dinner guests of Mr. and

Mrs, John BotichSr, and

Jeffrey at So. Bend.

Mrs. Wendall Moriarty
looked at pictures her

grandson Mike took in

England and Belgium re-

cently when she was a

guest of Mr. and Mrs.

Russell Moriarty and

family in Plymouth.
Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Mor-

iarty were Sunday eve-

ning guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Geo, Weimer and

family of Mishawaka.

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Dev-

lin were Sunday visit-

ors of Mr. and Mrs. Larry
Neff, Bourbon. Mrs. Dev-

lin&#39; brother, Earl Van

Gundy, a patient at Mil-

lers Merry Manor, Ply-
mouth, is improving and

would. like visitors.
Mr. and Mrs. Chancey

Swihart and Dorethy Kin-

sey were Sunday after-

noon guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Russell Swihart,
Vesta Swihart and Mr.

and Mrs. Bert Kamp at

Akron,
The -Rev. Harvey Swi-

hart, 92, a patient at

Haven Hubbard nursing
home, New Carlile, fell

a month ago and will be

comfined to a wheel

chair. He is a former

Bourbon pastor.
Thirteen members and

11 guests of Foster Re-

bekah lodge met Thurs-

day evening. Betty Bocko

was installed as Noble

Grand. Other officers

are Vioka Feighner, Ed-

ith Weissert, Bess Mor-

iarty, Golda Devlin,
Bess Moriarty, Jeannie

Bocko, Linda Stevens,
Esther Zumbaugh, Marie

Jarke, Marge Garland,
Mildred Devros, Louis

Weissert and Adolph Mc-

Intyre.
Mrs, Henry Foster, as-

sisted by Mrs. Just Jen-

nings, was hostess for

the January meeting of

the Progress Club. The

next meeting will be at

Mrs. Wm. Elliott&#39;s home.

Saturday supper guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Dale

By Mrs.

Marks were

Mrs. Doug
family.

Mr. and Mrs, Ralph
Warren were recent din-

ner guests’ of Mr. and

Mrs. Dale Parker of Kim-

mel, They also called

on Mr. and Mrs. Tom Har-

per of Syracuse and Mr.

and Mrs. Lott Grossman,
Argos.

Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Senff were Mr. and Mrs.
Merl Sarber of Bremen.

Afternoon guests were

Mr. andMrs. David Mill-

er and family of Walk-

erton.

Sunday guests of Mr,
and Mrs, Earl Davis were

Mr. and Mrs. David Sou-

ther of Rochester and

Mr. and Mrs. Royce Bem-
enderfer of Denver.

Cindy Lemler celebrat-

ed her 16th birthday by
having friends in for a

slumber party, Present

were Susan Bessinger,
Stacy Richer, Debbie Al-

derfer,- Debbie Anthony
and Judy Seller of Bour-

bon; Denice Grubbs, Men-

tone; Jean Ann Vining,
Tammy Baker and Liz St-

ouder, Etna Green; Lori

McIntire, Jody Barrett,
Sandy Coplen and Laura

Griggs.
Sunday guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Frank Hawkins

were Martha Milner, Ply-
mouth; Ethel Koontz and

Mr. and Mrs. Otis Thack-

er, Bourbon; Mr. and

Mrs. Kenneth Weissert,
Argos, and Mr. and Mrs.

Mark Thacker,

Pastor and

Fritzel and

Taken from the Jan.
19, 1949 issue of the

Northern Indiana Co-Op
News:

In a ceremony perform-
ed Saturday evening,

Freida Kesler, daughter
of Goldie Kesler and the

late Forrest Kesler, be-

came the bride of Rex

Witham, son of Mr. and

Mrs. Arthur Witham.
K. A. Riner was named

president of the Men-

tone Merchant&#39;s Associ-

ation at the annual bus-

iness meeting in the

school building last

Monday evening. Ora Mc

Kinley.was elected vice

president; Raymond Coop-
er, treasurer; Arthur

Brown, secretary, and
Mahlon Mentzer, Leo Val-

entine, Earl Anderson,
Glen Denton and C, E,

Walburn, board of dir-

ectors,

Two Chicago men were

arrested in Mentone late

Saturday night by Offi-

cers Borton and Wagner.
When arrested they car-

ried a .32 calibre au-

tomatic, a police .38
special anda .177 air

Pistol, two flashlights
and a small crowbar.
The guns were fully

loaded when they were

picked up on a side
street inMentone, They

said they had the guns
to do a little target

practice, but indic-

Tippecan Area News
Harold Jefferies

Recent dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Ed Hall

were Mr. and Mrs. Paul

Hensley and family and

Mr. and Mrs. Glen Keene

and sons of here, Mr.

and Mrs. Leon McMillian
and daughters of Mt. Cl-

emons, Mich., Mr. and

Mrs. Robt. Hisey and

family and Mr. and Mrs.

Robt. Keene and family
of Rochester and Mr, and

Mrs. Boyd Honeycutt and

son of Bourbon,
Mr. and Mrs. Dee Price

and daughters were New

Year&#39; Eve guests of Mr.
and Mrs. Harold Jeffer-
ies and Jody.

Mr. and Mrs. Myron
Overmyer and family and

Doug Johnson returned

Saturday froma two week
Florida vacation. They

stayed at the Don Kauff-

man campground at Bon-

ita Springs and visited

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth

Shafer at Naples, Clair

Overmyer and Mr. and

Mrs. Albert Pyle at Ft.

Lauderdale,
~Mr, and Mrs. Harry

Grubbs of Mentone and

Mr. and Mrs. Russell

Johnson were New Year&#39
dinner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Mike King and Chad

at Etna Green.
Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Chapman and family of

Kokomo were Wednesday
morning guests of Mr,

and Mrs. Wm, Chapman,
Week-end guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Wm. Kreft were

Charlene Hiet and Sandy
and Mr, and Mrs. Randy
Thompson and Taraof Al-

pha, Ill.

It Happen In Mentone
ations were they were a

trifle off the home

range for that sort of

thing. They also stat-

ed the reason they were

street was

a little
on a side

that one felt

Olive Bethel
Helen Cox

Christa McKinney spent
the weekend with Jenny

Leininger.
Mr. and Mrs, Paul

Kindig, Marla and Timmy,
spent two weeks with

Mr. and Mrs. Clifford

Kindig and sons, Roswell,
New Mexico.

Mrs. Fred Keesey spent
Wednesday in Ft. Wayne.

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Cox
visited Mrs, Homer San-

er who is a patient at

Murphy Medical Center
in Warsaw Sunday.

Mr. and Mrs. David

Leininger were Sunday
dinner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Don Ensinger and

family.
Marcia Eastwood and

Craig, Rochester, spent
Monday evening withMr,
and Mrs. Milton Cox and

Aletha,
Mr. and Mrs. David

Leininger attended the

Monthly Card Party Sat-

urday evening at the

home of Mr. and Mrs.
Loren Wilson. :

=

o
5

daughter
and Mrs, Maurice

1, Akron.

Jana Kay, 3,
of Mr.

Murphy, R.

Future Citizens

Carrie, 2% and Eliza-

beth, thirteen months,
daughters of Mr. and

Mrs. David E. Atkinson,
Akron,

Chad, 34, son of Mr.

and Mrs. Paul Brouyette,
Akron.

sick and they were just
out to walk it off.

Vance. Johns has been

appointed as chairman

to serve for another In-

fantile Paralysis fund

drive for the town of

Mentone.

Amy, six months, dau-

ghter of Mr. and Mrs.

Jasper Dulin, R. 2, Ak-=
ron.

WEDDINGS

Whittexb Su

Karl, 5, and Lael, 1,
children of Mr. and

Mrs. J. Randall Leinin-

ger, Akron.

The worst:cliques are

those which consist of

one man.
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Dea Man

Desig Tin
Hearin Aid
OFFERS FREE MODEL

A remarkable tiny hearing
aid has been perfected by a

man. who has been hard of

hearing for néarly ten years.
This small device has no

dangling cords or separate
transmitting units and is worn

completely in your ear.

It was developed especially
for those persons who can--

hear but can’t understand.
This new hearing instrument

provides ‘ear-level’’ hearing
with the wearer picking up

speech, sounds, television and
radio at his ear. Due to the

use of transistors, the user

cost is extremely low.
A true life actual size replica

cf one of the smallest all-in-

the-ear hearing aid ever made

will be given absolutely free

to anyone sending in this ad-

vertiscment while supply lasts.

So we suggest you write for

yours now. No obligation what-

soever. Write to A. J. Wilder,
809 Steuben St., Wausau, Wis.

54401. Pd. Adv.

FOR THE ULTIMATE

IN COMPLETE

WATER CONDITIONING

We Have

AUTOMATIC SOFTENERS

RENTAL UNITS

or

OWN YOUR OWN

(Small Monthly Payments)

+ * *

We also have units

for

MODULAR HOMES

and

MOBILE HOMES

* * *

Call for

FREE WATER ANALYSIS

CULLIGAN

SOFT WATER
Phone 223-2420

125 East, 5th St.

OPEN SUNDAY 9-6

Talma

75 S. BDWY., Phone

PERU 472-1459 Rochester

PHILLIPS ‘&#39;66 GAS

®PEN MON. THRU SAT. 8 To 8
A

BURKETT’S
GROCERIES -MFATS-GAS

Phone 223-5478

R
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To BRI g

Sgt. and Mrs. Terry
Reed and Eddie and Da-

than of Chanute AFB,
Ill., Mr. and Mrs, Rocky

Reed and Brandon and

Clarence Brown were re-

cent supper guests of

Mr. and Mrs. George Reed

Jr. in honor of Mr.

Brown&#39; 92nd birthday.
Mrs. Terry Reed spent

last week with her par-
ents, Mr. and Mrs. Wayne A
Bowser.

Mr. andMrs, Joe Mill-

er called on Mr. and

Mrs. JohnMiller and Mr.

and Mrs. Everett Miller

of Plymouth Wednesday
afternoon, They called

on Mr. and Mrs. Jack

Miller and Debbie at Ak-=

ron Thursday evening
and were Sunday callers

of Mr. andMrs, Jack Lee

and Mr. and Mrs. Cliff-

ord Bolinger of Atwood.

Esther, Mark, Jim and

Sandra Wise entertained
members of the Church

of Christ at a New Year

party, Present were Mr.

and Mrs. Rex Witham and

Sally, their granddaugh-
ter, Mr. and Mrs. Ches-

ter Smith and family,
Mr, andMrs. Alton Brun-

ner and Kyle, Mr. and

Mrs. Harry Sullivan, Mr.

and Mrs. Howard Horn,
Mr. and Mrs, Bill Coch-

ran and daughters. The

evening was spent play-
ing games and singing.

Lee Arnsberger and

Marilyn Morgan visited

Mrs. Arnsberger Sunday
at Murphy Medical Cent-

er.

Mrs. Howard Horn was

a Tuesday overnight
guest of her daughter
and son-in-law, Mr.

and Mrs. Mike Colbert,
and their sons in Fort

Wayne. She attended a

Red Cross meeting that

was also attended by
Herbert Edwards, At-

wood; Lucille Koontz,

Sidney; Ruth Fellows,

Warsaw; Inez Devenney,
Warsaw, and Sue Young.

Mrs. Romine Heads

Mentone Mothers

Maude Romine was in-

stalled as president of

the Mentone Mothers of

World War II at the Jan.

meeting at Ethel Whet-

stone&#39; home. Other

officers were also in-

stalled in the presence

of ten members and one

guest, Mary Funnell.
Members expressed ap-

preciation to everyone

who assisted the Christ-

mas seal project and

made plans to meet Feb
5 at Viola Funnell&#39;s

home.

Knapp Honor Tridle

Loren L. Tridle, Men-

tone, was recently hon-

ored by Knapp King- -Size

Corporation of Brockton,

Mass., for his ten years

of service to the com-

pany, now in its 54th

ear. as a manufacturer

and distributor of foot-

wear selling directly
to wearers. He receiv-

ed a lapel pin signify-
ing his membership in

the l0-Year Club.

Carterina Clampit was

a Friday overnight gu-

est of Kathleen King.
Norma Faulkner and

daughter of Warsaw were

hostesses at a home in-

terior party, recent ly.
in Doris Ross&# home.

Fourteen members of
Mentone&#39; Jolly Janes

Club welcomed four gue-
sts at their recent an-

niversary dinner in

Teel&#39;s-restaurant.
:

Hostess Isabelle Hat-

Jolly Janes Note Anniversary Listen To

METHODIST

|

HOUR
WRSW-AM

Sponsored by local people

field was

Carol Hurst.

Dirty Bingo was the

order of the evening.

assisted by
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M MARKETS. &

Emge

SMOKED PORK CHOP

Del Monte

Halves or Sliced Yellow Cling

BAG
Flav-o-rite* ICE

Del Mon!FR COCKTAIL&q

Ls

39
Butternut large 1% Ib.

SANDWICH BREA
Elf 1% lb. pke.

SANDWIC COOKIES 99¢
.

\ DOWN

69
Bonien&#3 Lawtat ‘ail

Chocolate Drink-- 75

Borden&#3 oe

YOQUI .oesesesessssseenneseensens
B tortan 79°

Booth Frozen Far Sice

Fish SHAC .coscsssesessescececcssnseees
pee

Longhorn Cheese vvccccccnne 91&

Scotties \
White or Assorted_* FACIAL:
TISSUE

a pof 200 9
og 695

Crisp Pascal California

“CELERY
Washingron State Red Delicious

Apples...
Good Cooked vr Raw

Green Cabbage

Full of Florida Suns

Ate Gag AY?
A9e |

Sweet & Juicy
TANGELOS

price freeze now being held on several

hundred items under our EL f-Good Value-or

Flav-o-rite label we do care and pledge

our promise if a decline in market makes

it possible--our prices decline right with

the market

CUBE STEAKS 1 SI&#3

ta $12

TUR FISH FILLE ip 89¢
a

CREAM 2: 99
ae

Brea Thru*
USDA Center Cut

CHUC ROAST l 79
tp 69¢

LB 99¢

GROUND BEEF

MINUTE STEAKS
Stark and Wetzel Brown Co.

Fresh Lean

SMOKED SAUSAGE _.s $I&

FIS STIC
san. nox $t!9

PLATTER BACON Ls st
Eckrich

OLD FASHIONED LOAF is so

SMOKY LIN 79¢

Stark and Wetzel

12 oz. pke.

WIENERS 69¢ S
:

ma
ELF

:

Assorted Varieties

BEANS-
= 9 A

i Peanu Buiter 69

ELF Lime or Pink

{LIQUI DETERGENT

VIVA
White or Assorted

TOWELS

Graham Crackers
w

tint OD

& 32 oz.

ELF Breakfast ‘gal 59e bottle 39°
ORANG DRINK

...

bottle
y

W REDEEM FOO COUPON

Lee
Food

MENTONE

Open Friday night until & p.m.

Closed at 6 p.m. rest of week nights

Closed Sundays.

Don’t forget your values--attend the

church of your choice.

SUPER DOLLAR
M MARKETS

Keasii eieenaaalrer tor tom Sains i
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By Mrs.

Saturday evening gue-
sts at the home of Mr.

and Mrs. Raymond Adams

and family were Mr. and

Mrs. Bob Summe and Mr.

and Mrs. Arthur Knafel

and Tonya of Albion, Mr.

and Mrs. Jack Adams of

Mentone, and Mr. and

Mrs. Jim Adams, Brian

and Craig. :

Mr. and Mrs. Fred D.

Haney, Sr. called on the

Maurice Haney family
Sunday afternoon.

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald
Clinker and Mr. and Mrs.

Worby Clinker of Silver

Lake ate dinner near

Silver Lake Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth

Walters and Lisa, Roy
Walters, and Mr, and Mrs.

John Gray and family
were Sunday dinner gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs.

Stan Tennant and Brad

of near Warsaw. Later

Mr. Walters called on

his wife, Nellie, at the

Alfran Nursing Home in

Warsaw.
Mr. and Mrs. Maurice

Haney and. Peggy Butts

ate dinner in Warsaw in

Warsaw.
Mr.

Shewman

and Mrs.

and Mr. and

Mrs. Con Shewman and

family were Sunday ev-

ening guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Merl Shewman of

Peru.
Mrs. Jay Swick atten-

ded the double wedding
of Sharon Lytle
Terry Tomlinson

Sheryl Lytle and Walter

Ruegner at the Akron

Church of God Saturday
afternoon,

Recent callers-at the

Jay Swick home were Mr.

and Mrs. Bill Engle,
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Davis

and son of Burket, Mr.

and Mrs. Zanna Hammer

of Mentone, Mr. and Mrs.

Ed See of Silver Lake,
and Mr. and Mrs. Paul

Grimme” of Yellow Creek

Lake.
Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Tucker and family and

Mr. and Mrs. Devon Tuck-

er were guests of Mary
Tucker after the ball-

game Saturday evening.

Ralph

Jeff and Dan Tucker

spent Saturday evening
with their grandparents,
Mr. and Mrs. Don Small-

ey. Sunday, Mr. and

Mrs. Mitchell Tucker

and sons were supper

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Jim Eaton of Mentone.

Kay Earl was a Satur-

day overnight guest of

Theresa Bog anwright.
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Scott

of Argos were supper

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Dick Boganwright and

family Saturday.
Mr. and Mrs. John Feld-

man called onDr. Orville

SPACE, TRAILERS

State Road 25,

west edge of Mentone

Beaver Dam
Con Shewman

McFadden at the Murphy
Medical Center in War-

saw Sunday afternoon,

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer

Hoffman called on Roy
Walters at the St. Jos-

eph Hospital in Fort

Wayne Last week and spent
Sunday afternoon with

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Yeiter

and grandson, Toby, of

Clunette.

Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Ned Hei-

ghway and daughters
were Mr. and Mrs. Larry
McConkey and family,
Mrs. Carl McConkey of

Rochester. Afternoon
callers* were Mr.

Mrs. Greg Miller and

son of Rochester, Jim

Smith, and Mr. and Mrs.

Danny Severns and fam-

ily.
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth

Parks of Hoffman Lake

were Sunday dinner gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs.

Gerald Smalley and fam-

ily.
Mr. and Mrs. George

Smith called on Mr. and

Mrs, Harvey Smith Monday
evening.

Mr; and Mrs.

Haney, Sta were Sunday
dinner guests of Mr.

and Mrs, Fred Haney, Jr.

and family of Akron.

Fred D.

Future Citizens

&

“aN we

Tammy Dora, 3, and

Libby Lucile, 2, daugh-
ters of Mr. and Mrs.

Paul W. Surface, Men-

tone.

Sometimes it takes a

few reverses to get
people going forward.

Opinions of thinking
men change constantly--
like growing children.

Akron To Host

JH Tourney
Akron will host a Jr.

High basketball tourna-

ment to be hald in the

Akron gym on Saturday,
January 25.

Akron meets Pierceton

in the first game at 9

a.m., to be immediately
followed by Mentone vs.

So. Whitley. The con-

solation game will be

played at 1:00 p.m. to

be followed by the cham-

pionship game.
Admission will be free

for pre-schoolers, 45

cents for elementary and

Jr. high ‘and 75 cents

for high school students.

Local Sixth

Grades Split
The Akron and Mentone

sixth grade basketball

teams locked horns in

Mentone last Tuesday and

each team came away
with a split.

Akron won the A-team

game in a barn-burner,
30-28, to up its record

to 2-0. Troy Ault led

Akron with 11 points.
Mentone took. the B-team

game, 18-13,

Beth, 54, daughter of

Mr. and Mrs. Lyle Bam-

1, Akron.merlin, R.

Carmen Leann, 3% da-

ughter of Mr. and Mrs.

Doug L. Haney, R. l,
Mentone.

FILLED ACCURATELY

AND RAPIDLY

Mentone Jr. High
Wins Two

The Mentone eighth
grade basketball, team

played one of its best

games of the season Mon-

day, defeating No. Man-

chester 43-33 and sett-

ing a 10 win-three loss

record.

Tony Miller led scor-

ing with. 12, followed

closely by Allan Utter

with 10, David Bornmann

with nine and Chuck Rock-

hill with six.
Bill Fields led the

battle on the

_

boards

with ten rebounds, fol-

lowed by Jeff Pritch-

ard&#3 nine.
The seventh grade had

a thrilling overtime

victory over No. Man-

chester, winning 37-36.

This marked Manchester&#39;
second loss and made

Mentone&#3 record eight
wins and five losses.

Both teams-will play
in a junior high tour-

ney Saturday at the Men-

tone school, ¢

BOB DUGAN
YOU AUTHORIZED KIRBY DEALER IN THIS AREA

I also service and have parts for all other makes and

models. Electrolux, Filter

215 West Walnut Street -

Office Phone -

REPORT OF CONDITIO OF

Akron Exchang State Bank
Consolidated Report of Condition of &quot;Akr Exchange State Bank&q of Ak-

ron in the State of Indiana and Domestic Subsidiaries at the close of the

business on December 31, 1974.

ASSETS

1. Cashand due from banks (including none unposted debits} .1582863.24

2. U.S. Treasury securities......++ =
213

Obligations of Federal Financing Bank.

Totalsscosceccsessene cece cnc eerecaces seer

3. Obligations of other U.S. Government agencies

4. Obligations of States and Political subdivisions.

5. Other securities (including none corporate stoc

6. Trading account securities....--

7, Federal funds sold and securities purchased under agreement

to resell.......
8. Other Loans..... wees .

9, Bank premises, furniture an

presenting bank premises....
10. Real estate owned other than ank’ premi
ll. Investments in subsidiaries not consolidated,

12. Customer&#39;s liability to this bank on acceptances outstand-

AN sce eeeeeee e

13, Other assets

14, TOTAL ASSETS..

LIABILITIES
ersh15, Demand deposits of individuals,

AtionsSs..eeeeeeeeee
16, Time and Savings de}

and corporations,
1?. Deposits of United States Government,

18, Deposits of States and political subdivisions..

19, Deposits of foreign governments and official institutions

20. Deposits of commercial banks..

21. Certified and officers’ checks

22. TOTAL DEPOSITS...

$ Total demand

b) Total time and savings deposits x

23, Federal funds purchased and securities sold under agree-

ments to repurchaS€.....eees
24, Other liabilities for borrow

25. Mortgage indebtedness...

26, Acceptances executed b

RESERVES ON LOANS AND SECURITIES

30. Reserve for bad debt losses on loans (set up pursuant to

Internal Revenue Service rulings)...
31. Other reserves on loans.

32. Reserves on securities...

33. TOTAL RESERVES ON LOANS AND SECURITIES....

CAPITAL ACCOUNTS

34, Capital notes and debentures....

35, Equity capital, total........

36. Preferred stock-total par value

(No. of shares outstanding - no

37. Common stock-total par value....

(No, shares authorized - 1000)

(No. of shares outstanding - 1000

38. Surplus.......ee0+
39. Undivided profits.
40. Reserve for contingencies

41, TOTAL CAPITAL ACCOI

Wabash 219-563-5586

UNS: 782620,93

42, TOTAL LIABILITIES, RESERVES, AND CAPITAL ACCOUNTS....-.- 13197306.5

AJH Takes Two

From White’s

The Akron Jr. High
roundballers swept a

double-header from

White&#39; Institute Thurs-

day at home.

The eighth grade won

a squeaker, 32-30, to

put it&#39 record at 3-5,
As in the previous three

wins, a strong. second
half turned the trick,

Down by 16-11 at half-

time, the Flyers cut the

disadvantage to 22-21 at

the quarter stop. The

fourth quarter was the

difference, as the scor-

ing of Scott Tilden and

rebounding of Chris Bak-

er put Akron up 30-24

with two minutes left

and allowed them to

withstand. a last-gap
Warrior charge. Tilden

scored ten and Kent Ad-.

ams scored seven for Ak-

ron.

The seventh grade
swept on, winning their

eighth straight and 19th

in two years, 50-23.

Queen, Hoover, Eurkea, etc.

Akron

State Bank No. 631

B3260.43

steeae --
450000.00

8401800.96

r

+
«7852706,21

ee,
97327690

~-1679236.80
None

None

135029.66

3,083,089.91
9,115,882.02

None

None

None

lone

97588, 57

~

None

118125.12
None

None

118125.12

None

782620,93
None

100000, bu

ae a 450000,00
232620.93

None

MEMORANDA

1. Average of total d

with call date..

2, Average of total s fo

with call date (including Fed.

3, Unearned discount on instalment

capital accounts.........-seeee

4, Standby letters of credit..

I, J. Randall Leininger, of the above-named

firm) that this report of condition is true and Correct, t

Correct - Attest: J.my knowledge and belief.

Harold Groninger
A

its for the 15 calendar days

5 ca

Funds)

2238443,08

loans included in’ total

bank, do solemnly (sweax/af-
o the best of

Randall Leininger

Ted. R. Jontz

’
. M

Price Directors v.c, Miller

MILLER s
Richard E. Day John McKee

j

COURT
State of Indiana, County of Fulton, ss:

Et

Sworn to and subscribed before me this llthdey of January, 1975, and L

f
MOBILE HOME Mentone hereby certify that I am not an officer or director of this bank.

353-3005 353-4575 My commission expires November 20, 1978 Patricia A. Hoffman, Notary Public



Vikings Top Caston

The Tippecanoe Valley
Vikings proved to any
skeptics that they could

win the close ones a-

gainst good teams Friday
night when they held off

a talented Caston Comet
five for a 72-67 win.

It was a home game,
the first ina five-game
stand for Tippecanoe,
featuring two. of the

area&#3 toughest teams,

Tippecanoe Valley enter-

ed the game at 6-2, com-

ing off a runaway with
the Culver tourney.
Caston was 8-2, and had

already clinched the

Three Rivers Conference
title.
The game started in a

defensive struggle. Cas-

ton led briefly at 2-1

before the Vikings ran

off eight straight points
foralead which, though

constantly threatened,
was never relinquished.
Two Ryan Williams free

throws on a disputed
call with no time remain-

ing game Tippecanoe a

14-8 lead at the end of
the quarter.

In the second quarter
the offenses opened up.
The Vikings jumped to

an 18-8 lead, but the

Comets refused to be

blown out and kept whit-

tling away at the lead.

The Caston defense,
geared to stop Tippe-

canoe ace Ron Dittman,
was doing the job as

Dittman scored only six

first half points but

teammates Ryan Williams

and Phil Adams took up
the slack, the former

with sheer muscle on

the offensive boards and

the latter with long
bombs. The Vikings led

at halftime, 33-30.

Tippecanoe
took

seemingly
control in the

third quarter as Ditt-

man found the

_

range,
and Williams, Dittman

and: John Lash started

to dominate the boards,

The lead ballooned to

13 twice, and Valley led

56-46 at the third quar-
ter break.

Caston waited to make

its move until the four

minute mark of the last

quarter, trailing 60-

49, They then institu-

ted a toughpress, the

same strategy that had

allowed them to upset
Rochester under similar

conditions in their

opener. The adjusted
defense eventually took

its toll as the Comets

battled back to within

one point at 66-65 with

just over a minute left.

But in the final minute

Phil Adams cooly dropped
six clutch free throws

and the Viking defense

forced three turnovers

as the Vikings held on

for a72-67 final count.

As usual, Ron Dittman

was the leading Viking
scorer with 22, but he

had a strong supporting
cast led by Ryan Will-

iams and Phil Adams with
19 apiece. Dittman and

Williams grabbed 13 re-

bounds apiece, but the

big difference was at

the charity stripe,
where Tippecanoe conn-

ected on 24 of 34 shots

to just five of eight
for Caston, John Zart-

man led Caston with 22.,
The Tippecanoe B-team

rolled on to win number

nine, stomping Caston

52-32, Eric Alspaugh
scored 12 to pace the

win.
Caston 8 22 16 19-67

TVHS 14 19 23 16-72

TVHS Wins 8th

Against Cass

Tippecanoe Valley won

its eighth game of t

season and sixth in

row at the TVHS g

Saturday night when they
overpowered the Lewis

Cass Kings, 77-57.
.

The game was in doubt

only briefly, as through-
out the first quarter
Cass matched the Vikings

basket after basket,
keeping the score often

tied but never going a-

head, The patented
Viking blitz came in the

final minute of the first

quarter, as Tippecanoe
outscored Cass 8-0 to

take a 20-12 lead.

The remainder of the

game was icing on the

cake. A 19-14

quarter sent Tippecanoe
to the lockers at half-

time with a comfortable
39-26 lead, but the

third quarter did in

the Kings. Twenty-four
third stanza points, 18

by scorer-extraordinaire
Ron Dittman, compared
to just 10 by Cass,

gave Tippecanoe an in-

surmountable 63~36 lead.

Cass outscored the Vik-

ings inthe fourth quar-~

ter, providing the fin-

al score of 77-57.
Ron Dittman led Tip-

pecanoe with 37 points,
and Ryan Williams added

16, Cass had a balanced

scoring attack, but ob-

viously not enough.
The Vikings are now

8-2.
The Tippecanoe Valley

JV ran into a tough de-

fense but countered

with one of their own

and salvaged a 43-33 win,
their tenth in as many

games, Kevin Eaton was

the leading scorer with

ten points, all in the

first quarter.
Cass 12 14 10 21-57

TVHS 20 19 24 14-77

a
ec
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GAA Sweeps Caston

The Tippecanoe Valley
girls basketball team

took a pair of games
from Caston on their

home floor last Tuesday.
The wins put the varsity
at 2-0 and the B-team

at lel.
The varsity, won by a

deceptive 45-30 score

ina game which was nev-

er even close. Tippe-
canoe jumped to a 14-3

first quarter lead and

led at halftime by 30,
35-5, Caston closed the

score inthe second half

against the Vikings
second and third-string

but could never get
closer thannine points.
Duretta Wirick and Shar-

lene’ Bose scored 1l

points apiece, and Cathy
Welch added nine to pace

Tippecanoe.
The Tippecanoe B-team

won their first game
with a tough defense,
leading all the way in

a 16-9 win, Lysia Arn-

ett was the leading
scorer with eight points.

READY MIX CONCRETE

MORRY’S READY MIX

Phone 893-4860

R.R. 2, Rochester

You know- over-

weight when you&#3 Liv-

ing beyond your seams.

Kindness goes a long
way lots of times ‘when
it should stay. home.

Our bank Drive-In Window will save

you unnecessary parking troubles.

Try our Drive-In Window for con-

veniently cashing checks or banking
money

Farmers State
Bank

MENTONE INDIANA

MEMBER F.D.1.C,

Serving a Progressive Community Since 1892

mela

NO

RC XL-10

No On

‘AGO

LO PRIC

SUPER VALUES O ALL DELUXE 25’& DIAGONAL

RCA XL-100 COLOR CONSOLES TOO!

DOERIN RADI an TV
AKRON 893-4641

Deluxe
Base

Included

Tne THRIFTON

Made! FTa6

It& Supersaving time on RCA XL-100 color TVs and black and

whites, too! Don&#3 wait—these values can&#3 It& a limited time

event, so come in today! You can be sure of great color and

reliability because all new RCA XL-100s have these quality
features:

« RCA&# best picture tube ever—

XL-100 sets with RCA’s Super
AccuColor black matrix picture

tube give you sparkling bright,
dramatically detailed color

pictures and natural, warm,

pleasing flesh tones.

« XL-100, 100% solid state

reliability. No chassis tubes to

burn out!

e Automatic Fine Tuning
convenience.

ROCHESTE 223-6112

eeSheeaero Sta i



MARSHALL CO.

Jim Smith, Durward

Dewitt, Jesse Sellers,

BROOM POLO TEAM members include,

(Dick) Fretz,

Jerry Hedington,
Rod Hedington,

standing,

Dale Hart.

from the left:

Delbert

Rick
Lee Anglin,

Kneeling:

Fites, Ron Puckett, Darrell Robbins. Doug Sparks was not present for

the picture.

gota BAl
-~ 916. FRANKLIN ST.

ROCHESTER, INQ. 4“Ho ogRA
WEDGING- PORTRAIT-COMMERCIAL

PHONE 223-2833

COUR NEWS

Larry Lotz, R.1, Clay-
pool, was recently fin-

ed $35 for disorderly
conduct. by Warsaw City
Court judge Robert Bur-

ner.

Akron

TINKEY

INSURANCE & REAL ESTATE

Phone 893-4713

d
Nikki, 15, daughter of

Mr. and Mrs, Roger Presl

Akron,

( BLU TAG PANELING & CEILING TILE SAL
|

.

Broom
&quot;Gentleme mount your

beasts,&qu Dick Fretz

calls. Ten men leap onto

their horses, nudging
them into starting pos-

ition.
It&#39 time for the Mar-

shall Co. broom polo
team to go into action.

Broom polo differs

quite a bit from regu-

lation polo, although,
like its game& ances-

tor, the playing area

is divided into two

courts. But, instead,
of wooden mallets, each

player carries a well-

‘taped broom that has had

all the bristles cut off
to just below the stitch-

ing line. And instead

of a ball, Fretz will

place a volley ball on

the center chalk line

as he blows the whistle

for. play to begin.
Running for cover as

he blows the whistle,
Fretz grins broadly. A

retired Bourbon barber,
the lively septuagenar-

ianwas one of the foun-

ders of the team five

years ago. Unable to

play because of an in-

jury
horse race this summer,

he is the team&#3 referee.

during
ions.

At the sound of the

whistle, one of each

team&#3 two forwards

practice sess-

ridés towards the ball,-
striking it with his

broom, If one succeeds

in hitting the ball in-

Reg.
Price SALE

14’’ Classic Pecan -hardboard..... $8.95 $7.95

14& Stockade Walnut - hardboard
..

8.95 7.95

3-16 Midnite
............... 0c eee ee

7.45 6.75

3-16 Sno-White
.................0..

6.95 6.25

3-16 Blue Venetian
...............-

6.75 6.25

3-16 Java
..00. 22 eee eee

5.95 5.35

“BG FHE Lee
5.95 5.35

Per Lot

2 panels 4&q Silver Oak - hardboard
.........

$10.00

panel Va& Nevada
....................2000.

5.00

7 panels 4’ Yorktown Walnut
..............

50.00

16 panels 4” Plant. Walnut-hardboard
......

90.00

3 panels 5-16’ Surfwood-unfinished
..........

15.00

2 panels Va’ Hemp-rustic ..........-.....--
10.00

All Paneling and Ceiling Tile On Sale.

All panels are quality 4x8 stock.

ODDS & ENDS ee PRICES ARE PER LOT ON EACH ITEM ee REAL SAVINGS!

Reg.
Price SAL

Va’’ Antique Birch................ $8.25 $ 7.45

v4’’ Nutmeg Birch
.. .

8.25 4.45

14& Riviera Walnut
. ..-

16.95 14.95

va’ Deluxe Walnut ..
»

25.95 19.95

5-16 Slate Gray Aspen . wee
7.95 7.25

3-16 Harvest Honey ..............
4.99 4.50

Va& Old Spanish Tuga ............
11.95 10.95

Per Lot

2 panels Y4’’ Pecan-hardboard............... 10.00

2 panels Va& Birch
.......... 0.0.00 eee eee

10.00

2 panels 3-16 Red
0.0.00... 2... eee eee eee

10.00

3 panels 3-16 Dover White
...................

15.00

panel 3-16 Nutmeg ..................0..... 4.00

AL ARMSTRON CEILING TILE—LESS 10% © 1x3 FURRIN STRIPS— lin. ft.

4x8 ¥% CD SHEATHING PLYWOOD-— ** ALL BATHROOM VANITIES—LESS 10

Sale Ends Januar 25

BUY NOW AND SAVE $$$$.

Fansler Lumber Compan Inc.
“One Sto Builder’s Service”

R.R. 2 Rochester, Indiana 46975
Ne

PHONE 223-21 5

sustained in a.

Po offers fun for
By Ann Sheetz ~

to the .opposing court,
his fellow forward joins
hitt as they attempt to

score-a goal. Only the

forwards are allowed a-

cross the center line,
and only five

|

players
can beina court at one

time so the opposing
team&#3 forwards go to

the other court, leaving
their guards and goalie

to prevent a goal by the

invading forwards.

If the forwards are

successful, they will

drive the ball between

twin barrels at either

end of Dale Dodson&#39

barn, site of all pract-
ice sessions. But each

team has a goalie astride

a horse guarding the

goals, and it is diffi-

cult to get past him.

Sometimes the horses be-

come so involved in the

game, as happened dur-

ing this particular pr-
actice session, that one

will actually nudge the

ball through and score

a goal.
The local team usual-

ly boasts ll or 12 play-
ers, easily dividing in-

to two five-men teams

for practice, Come tour-

ney time, they will al-

ternate as they face

their opponents---the
Starke Co. Sheriff&#39;s

Posse, a team.from De-

Mott and one from Val-

paraiso at the Bass

Lake Horse Palace. As

far as Fretz knows,
there are no other broom

polo teams in the state.

Four five-minute quar-
ters are played. At the

end of each period,
Fretz blows the whistle

and calls, &quot;Tim By
now, the horses have be-

come drenched with per-
spiration. Steam rises

in clouds as they are

walked for five minutes.

Who’s New

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas

McCreight, Clinton, Pa.,
are parents of a son,
Byron Thomas, born Dec.
31. The baby weighed
eight pounds and three

ounces. Mrs, McCreight-
onwas the former Melody
Ballenger, Grandparents

are Mr. and Mrs, Ches-
ter Ballenger of Mentone,

Mr. and Mrs. Michael
Reed, R. 1, Rochester,

are parents of an eight-
pound, 14 ounce daughter,

Melissa Anne, born Jan.
at Logansport Memorial

hospital, Grandparents
are Mr, and Mrs. Don

Spice, R.1, Silver Lake,
and Mr. and Mrs. Myron
Reed, Rochester,

Mr. and Mrs. Dave Mer-

edith, Silver Lake, are

parents of a daughter
born at Murphy Medical

Center,
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fun for area horsemen
Ann Sheetz

Broom polo is as sim-

ple as that, but its
simplicity says nothing

of the fun, the exhili-

ration, the competive-
ness of the game. Or of

the humor. Imagine a

volley ball struck full

force with a broom. It

goes places higher, fas-

ter andwithmore bounce

than a wooden ball, And

the horse that carried

its rider to make the

attack isn&#39 frightened
by the &quot;kerwhu as the

ball ricochets off

beams. The horses are

always ready for more

action, almost antici-

pating the riders&#39; de-

sires. Even to nudging
in occasional goals,

And don&#3 let the fact

that players are re-

stricted to two courts

mislead you. There&#39;

always plenty of action.

DICK FRETZ,

years ago,

for play.
brooms that have sturdy handles.

».
And there are always

broken brooms. The team

goes through brooms like
a lO-year old at a mov-

ie goes through popcorn.
&quot;We give a quarter

for every good broom we

get,&# Fretz says. &quot;

we can use a lot of
them.&# While the hand-
les need to be strong,

elevator brooms are too

heavy. &quot;Mo worn-out
kitchen broom is best,&q

he says. “And don&#3

worry if the bristles

are worn, we&#39; cut them
off. All we need is
the stitching line.

Admission&#39;s’ free at

the Dodson barn. Vis-

itors are welcome. And
if you come bearing a

broom, they&#39 pay you.

And if ‘you like to

ride a horse and want

to form a team, they&#3
looking for new compet-
itors,

who helped organize the team five

shows a broom that has been taped

Team members will pay 25 cents for

They cut the

straw off just below the stitching so it doesn’ t

matter

However,

heavy to swing easily.

if the rest of the broom

Fretz says elevator brooms are too

is worn out.

WINTE SAL
SAVE 20% 10 50%. NOW

MENS JACKETS CARCOATS

SIZES 36 to 48 Reg.
WOOLSCORDS -

$19.98 to $39.99
- SAILCLOTH

SALE PRICED $9.99 to $31.98
ENS NYLON QUILTED JACKETS PARKAS

SIZES 38 to 54 Reg $13.98 to $39.95

SALE PRICED $8.39 to $31.98
BOYS JACKETS CARCOATS

SIZES 2 to

CORDS -

18 Reg.
WOOLS -

$10.98 to $32.95

NYLONS

SALE PRICED $5.99 to $23.07

W are your BONUS STORE. Shop with us reg-

ularly and see your bonus grow. Save to 5

everyday on all purchases including sale

items.

COOPER DEPT.

STORE

Mentone

YOUR BONUS STORE

OPEN FRIDAY EVENINGS

DARRELL ROBBINS draws back to swing at the bal

Also swinging is a forward on the other team,
begins.

the right.

2 ee

coming

AVAILABLE AT

AKRON

(SS -UBe
ATTIC

INSULATION
PROVIDES

LOWE FUE BILLS

TOM GAST
Heating & Insulation

893-4718

™

horse’s neck.

has his broom
low over his

into action,
bins Jeans

lin, riding

jl as broom polo action

in from

LUNGING at the ball with his broom, Darrell Rob-

Lee Ang-
ready.

Col TV- T
Ster - Rad

e
durin

YD UARY.

Ve
CLEARANCE 9

SPECIAL PRICES O

ALL ZENITH MERCHANDISE

IN STOCK

ACROSS ROAD FROM AIRPORT «

DRIVE LITTLE $AVE BUNCH

SHUN TV - Mentone Ind.

ssid
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Henry Hardy Farmers

The Henry Hardy Farm-

ers 4-H meeting Jan, 8

at the Akron school was

to elect new officers

for the year. They are

Rodney Grossman, presi-
dent; Cindy Pratt, vice-

president; Renee Bruck-

er, secretary; Barbie

treasurer; Jenny
Leininger and Ann Kline,

song leaders; Crystal
McConkey, health and

safety; Lisa Smith and

Rod McCloughan, recrea~

tion leaders; Kevin

Deardorff,, devotions,
and Patty Felts, report-
ere -

Mr. Cumberland talked

about completing record

books correctly, Meet-

ings will be the first

Monday of every month.

All crop projects are

to be turned in at 12

on Jan. 20 and calves

will be tatooed on Jan.
25.

--Patty Felts

Reporter

Burket Busy Bees —

The 4-H meeting was

held at the leader&#39;s
home of Jan. 11. Kim

Nelson called the meet-

ing to order. Penny
Nichols led the Ameri-

can pledge. Darlene

Hathaway led the 4-H

pledge. Stephanie Nel-

son had roll call, Don-
ald Hathaway had devo-

tions. Darlene Hatha-

way gave a demonstra-
tion on sewing boxes,

and Donald Hathaway gave
a leaf-pressing demon-

stration. A. Valentine

Decker
Loren Thomas Decker,

74, R. 2, Claypool, a

retired farmer and mem-

ber of the Kosciusko Co.

Soil and Water Conserva-

tion board for 10 years,
was pronounced dead on

arrival at Murphy Medi-

cal Center Friday after-

noon.

Surviving are his wi-

dow, the former Ruth

Fitton whom he married

Dec. 24, 19243; a son,

Charles, Claypool, and

a sister, Mrs. Leslie

(Mary) Hohman, Burket,
and five grandchildren.

Funeral services were

conducted Monday morn-

ing in Claypool. Burial

was in the Graceland

cemetery.

The biggest drawback

to budding love is the
blooming expense.

SAVINGS and SECURITY

GO TOGETHER

a

FARMERS STATE BANK

Mentone, Indiana

Since 1892

aks

4-H News
planned for

Feb. 15, Dorothy Hath-

away. led singing. Pen-

ny Nichols and Darlene

Hathaway led games. Kim

and Stephanie
served refreshments.

The next meeting will be

Feb. 8.
--Diane Hathaway,

Reporter

party was

Beaver Dam 4-H

The Beaver Dam Agri-
cultural 4-H -club met

at the church Jan. 8

with 32 members present,
Larry Lipply led the 4-H

pledge, and Greg Cumber-
land led the pledge to

the American flag. Ann

Lash read the secre-

tary&#3 report. Cara

Smalley led songs. Mar-

sha and Mark Weller
showed slides from the

junior leader trip to

Washington, D.C. We re-

peated the Lord&#39; pray-
er. Refreshments were

served and. books handed
out. Newofficers elect-

ed at the December meet-

ing are Mark Weller,
president; Deanne Van-

Cleave, vice-president;
Ann Lash, secretary;

Janet Balmer, assistant

secretary; Theresa Bo-

ganwright, treasurer;
Lori Smalley, song lead-

er; Cara Smalley, assis-

tant song leader; Greg

Cumberland, health and

safety leader; Marsha

Weller, assistant; Craig
Morris, devotions; Tami

Hile, assistant; John

Lash, recreation, and

Ron Shewman. The re-

freshment committee in-

cludes Theresa Bogan-
wright, Tonia Morris and

Paula Shireman.

--Melanie Jones

Reporter

Paseka

Irene Paseka, 67, War-

saw, mother of Carl Pa-

seka, Mentone, died Mon-

day at Ft. Wayne of com-

plications following a

two-year illness.

She is also survived

by four other sons, three

daughters, three broth-

ers and a sister; 26

grandchildren and three

great-grandchildren.
Funeral services were

conducted today (Thurs-
day) in Warsaw.

Nelson &a A
William, 9, Ronnie,

Norman, 5 and Mary, ni-

neteen months, children
of Mr. and Mrs. William

Cornell, R. 1, Akron.

Ginger, 7, Amy, 4, and

Heather, 2, daughters of

Mr. and Mrs. Ned A. He-

ighway, R. 2, Akron.

&q used to be poor,&q
said the tattered old

man. &quot; the bureau-
crats decided I was

&#39;nee and then &#39;

prived,&#3 and now I&#3
‘disadvantaged.&#39; I&#3
no better off, except I

got a lot bigger vocab-

ulary.&qu

Rugs and carpets re-

present a large invest-

ment, When you invest

in. room size or wall to

wall carpets, some sp-
ecial cleaning equipment

is needed. Theré will

also be some maintenance

expenses if you are to

receive value from your
carpet through the years.

The typeof vacumn you
use will Largely deter-

mine how well your car-

pet will look. T s

have shown that caypets
are kept cleaner and

last longer when an: up-

right type vacumn is

used, The tank type
is best only when the

pile of the rug might
be disarranged by an up-

right model.
Vacumn carpets daily

in areas of heavy tra-

ffic and weekly or twice

weekly in all carpeted

423 €. th

223-6880

(Cmith Also PAINTS

* WALLCOVERING »* DRA - DECORATOR SHADES

e UNFINISHED FURNITURE °

© ART SUPPLIES - FRAMES

e DECORATO SERVICE

© CARPET - UPHOLSTERY CLEANING SERVICE

CARPET

Area Extension Agent,

Aaron Eugene, thirteen

months, son of Mr. and

Mrs. Paul Schipper, R. 2

Macy.

Brian, 9, and Cindy,
6, children of Mr. and

Mrs. Dan Severns, R. 2,
Akron.

The. only excuse for

writing is to spread in-

telligent thought and

information rather than

seek popularity.

New Of Interest To Homemakers:
BY ANN HANCOOK

Kosciusko

areas, Empty the dirt

receptacle often to in-

sure best possible cl-

eaning from your vacumn.

Ifs a soiled carpet
seens to require sham-

pooing, vacumn the rug
twice as well as you
ordinarily would. Home

shampooing needs to be
done with care to make

sure the backing does

not become wet. For

this reason home sham-

pooing is not recommend-

ed. Carpeting is a

large investment so it

Mark, 8, Lisa, 6 and

Kyle, ILchildrenof Mr.

and Mrs. Larry Howard,
Akron.

Marilee,

7, and Mark 3, children

of Mr. and Mrs. Roy Sa-

Melanie, 9,

ner, R. 1, Akron.

Husban are like

hearth fires. They go
out when unattended.

Ecologists are promot-
ing avehicle that does-
n&# smoke. We&# like to

see one that doesn&#39;
drink.

S

County

is worthwhile to get it

professionally cleaned.

Many families use this

service once a year and

it is said to double the

life of many carpets.
Usually after the ho-

lidays carpet and rugs

go on sale, If you are

considering purchasing
floor coverings plan

ahead and buy at the

lowest price. Since

replacing a floor cover-

ing can be done anytime
of year, it can be

planned at sale time.

PUBLIC AUCTION
Due to the death of Eddie Newton I will sell

the following located 2 miles west of Mentone

on State Road 25 to County Road 900E then south

2 miles.

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 22
at 11:30

1966 Oliver
front weights,

tractor,
JD#45 loader.

2-row cultivator; 7’

New Idea

corn sheller, 137

corn head, cab. A full

hog feeders,
trailer; 8 x

tools, scrap

FEEDER PIGS, 75#

stock rack.

dual

NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR ACCIDENTS

1650D tractor,
wheels. JD

power sterring
JD MT tractor w/all

sickle bar mower

#701 Uni-Harvestor wW/power steering,
grain head w/control

farrowing crates; 8 x

15 camper;

iron; 2

1956 Ford truck,
1962 GMC &#39;%- pickup, runs. Approx.

400 bales mixed clover hay;

wide front, 3-point
60 bottle gas

narrow front;
new tires;

for MT.

3-point,

2-row
line of farm machinery.

30 house-

lots of misc., hand

x 10 & 12 Lumber. 60

grain bed

2-bales wheat straw

TERMS: CASH

LUNCH

FRANKLIN NEWTON
ADMINISTRA

Everett Rookstool,
R#6 Warsaw,

Auctioneer
Indiana 46580 Phone 219-453-4771

o
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Barbara Jones was

dismissed from the Mur-

phy Medical Center Mon-

day.
Florence Bunch was re-

leased from the Murphy
Medical Center Tuesday.

Lori Kerlin, daughter
of Mr. and Mrs, Ed Ker-

lin, was dismissed from

the Park View hospital
in Ft. Wayne Friday.

Mrs. Bob Beeson and

Mrs. Delphia Lightfoot
of Ft. Wayne called on

Florence Bunch Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. David

Leiter, Dewayne and

Paula of Etna Green

called on Mr. and Mrs.

J.D. Leiter Sunday,
Mr. and Mrs. Elmer

Shoemaker called on Mr.

and Mrs, Merl Fitton

Friday.
Mrs. Sid Dick of Talma

spent Saturday withMrs.

Percy Ring. Mr. and

Mrs. Dick Ring and dau-

ghter of Buchanan, Mi-

chigan were Sunday din-

ner guests.
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph

Young of Elkhart visited
Mrs. Jesse Lynch Tues-

day.
Callers at the home

of Mrs. Jesse Lynch were

Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Lynch, Vivian McCloskey,
Mary Dearinger, Mr. and

Mrs. Rex Lynch and Ed-

die, Mr. and Mrs. J. R.

Hoagland and sons of

Warsaw and Mrs. Roy
Bechtelheimer.

Silver Lake Are
By Mrs. Mary Shoemaker

Dorothy Young and

Jane Ann Lynch spent
the weekend with Mrs.

Jesse Lynch.
Eddie Lynch of Sidney

spent. the. weekend’ at

the home of Mr. and Mrs.

Richard Kerlin and sons.

Mrs. Roy Bechtelheim-

er and Mrs. Jesse Lynch
called on Mrs. Marcus

Kline Friday afternoon.

The Call To Prayer and

Self-Denial meeting was
hosted. at the Center

United Methodist Church

Monday evening. Mrs.

Findley was in, charge
of the program. The

Agape meal was prepared
by Mrs. Forrest Heckaman

and Mrs. Karl Parker.

Attending were Mrs. Geo.

Reece, Francis Reece of

the Mt. Pleasant Church;
Mrs. N.E. Lee, Mrs. El-

mer Shoemaker, Lydia
Zimpleman, Mrs. John

Kerlin, Mrs, Harvey Ang-
lin, Mrs. Arvid Putman,
Rev. and Mrs’. Lamoin

Hand of the Faith Church;
Rev. and Mrs. Dewey Fin-

dley, Mrs. Dee Kline,
Mrs. Howard Hoffman,

Lillie Pence, Mrs. Tom

Ault, Mrs, Alan Holsing-
er, Mrs. Rex Parker,
Mrs. Terry Parker, Mrs.

Joe Parker, Mrs.

Schilling,
Carr, Mrs.

Ring, Mrs. Karl Parker

and Mrs. Forrest. Hecka-

man from the host church.

Mrs. B Jack Shipley

Cliffor
a lkhart Saturday.

New _
Rachel Floor returned.

to her home after spend-
ing the Christmas holi-

days with Mr. and Mrs.

Keith Floor at Olney,
Ill. and the New Year

holiday with Mr. and

Mrs. Victor Slanac at

Merrillville.
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Mc

Evoy of Muncie were sup-

per- guests of Rachel

Floor Monday.
Mr. and Mrs. Oscar

Bowen spent Friday even-

ing with Mr. and Mrs.

Elmer Shoemaker.
Mr. and Mrs. Gene

Harshbarger of Ft. Wayne
and Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert

Harshbarger called on

Mr. and Mrs. Merl Fitton

Saturday.
Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert

Harshbarger were supper
of Peggy Kerlin

Chas. Turner of

No. Manchester and Ova

Goodrow of California
called on Lillie Pence

Friday.
Mr. and Mrs. Karl Par-

ker, Mr. ‘and Mrs. John

Yoder, Mr. and Mrs. Er-

nest Metzger, Mr. and

Mrs. Carl Shipley, Mr.

and Mrs. Dick Shipley
and Mr. and Mrs, Robert

Shipley ate supper at

the home of Mr, and Mrs.
and Lisa

Mr. and Mrs. Ernest

Brooks were Sunday gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs.

Earl Davenport at North

Manchester.

VARIABL TEMPERATURE SELECTOR

If yourol
clothes dryer

doesnt hove a

permanent press

replac it with anup-to-dote |=

setting...

There&#39 Poison Under The Sink

If you look under the

kitchen sink in most

homes, you&#3 find e-

nough acids and poisons
to kill yourself. Al-

though there are hund-

reds of brands of clean-

ing products on the mar-

ket, they are all basi-

cally the same, They
are either alkaline,
acids, detergents, ab-

rasives, bleaches, san~

itizers or spirit sol-

vents.

Most of these products
are dangerous only when

misused. The Federal

Hazardous Substances Act

requires that dangerous
products must have a

statement on the label

describing the hazards

by using the product.
If a child should hap-
pen to get into clean-

ing products, most lab-

els tell what antidote

to. use and how to handle

the situation, Read

the labels so that you
know how to use the pro-
duct safely.

One of. the most com-

mon accidents involving
home cleaning products
is the mixture of toil-

et bowl cleaner and

bleach. Used independ-
ent of each other they
are fine, but when mix-

ed they give off deadly
chlorine gas. Never add

bleach when using a bowl

cleaner. Flush the toi-

let and then add the

bleach.
Children are usually

the victims in accidents

involving cleaning com-

pounds. Storing clean-

ers under the kitchen

.sink is a poor practice.
They should .be stored

in a cabinet. that is

high enough off the

floor that small child-

ren cannot reach it or

lock the cabinet. Don&#3
transfer cleaners into

other bottles such as

soft drink bottles.

Handle all cleaning pro-
ducts carefully for your

own safety and the safe-

ty of your family.

For more information

on selection of rugs and

carpeting stop inat the

Extension Office and

pick upacopy of bulle-

tin 538 entitled &quot;
ing Carpet.&qu

Future Citizens

_

Kendra, months,
daughter of Mr. and

Mrs. Kenneth Howard,
Akron,

The Good Lord deals

out the cards to each

of us--where we get de-

pends on how we play
them.

cig

Ss
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Gas Dryer
No with practically all your washables per-

manent press, doesn&#3 it make sense to have

a ‘dryer that’

facturers 0

& made for these fabrics? Manu-

f “no iron” clothing say they
should be gently tumble dried for best re-

sults. New gas, dryers have the exact heat

and timing controls necessary for this kind

of gentle drying.

Visit one of the many reliable gas appliance dealer in your area.

See the latest models

You can save hours of tedious drying...
save energy, too. Many articles of clothing
come out of the dryer ready for the hanger

or folding. Others may need just

a

little

“touch up.” A new gas dryer can be a real

work-saver for you.

Why don’t you consider replacing that old

dryer now.

of modern gas dryers.

NIPSCO Energy—Use It Wisely

iid esrsitrscintis



Farmers State Bank

_MENTONE, INDIANA

SERVING A PROGRESSIVE

_

COMMUNITY SINCE 1892

Kosciusko County

REMC.

“Live Better Electrically”

523 So. Buffalo St., Warsaw

Phone 267-6331

Frank & Jerry’s

iinet
SERVING YOU BETTER

SAVING YOU MORE

MENTONE Ph, 353-3585

Cargill, Incorporated
NUTREN FEED DIVISION

MENTON

L & B Foods

QUALITY GROCERIES

AND MEAT AT

LOWEST PRICES

MENTONE 353-4725

Lewis Motors

“THE BEST IN

AUTOMOTIVE REPAIR

WRECKER SERVICE

MENTONE

PHONE EL 3-4355

Have You EverBeenLonesome?

Have you ever been genuinely lonesome? Have you ever been &qu

placed under circumstances that you felt yourself utterly alone?

One does not, of necessity, have to be in surroundings where there

is little life, where trees and vegetation are hard put to exist. Some-

times one can be made to feel absolute loneliness—one hundred per-

cent alone—even though he may be in the city with a million other

people.
There are, however, some who are never alone, no matter where

circumstances or fate may place them. What is the secret? It is no

secret! They have a God that is as real as are any of their surround-

ings.
How does one acquire the companionship and presence of such

a God? The Church is a wonderful asset. Find a church that fits

your needs, use it, and the companionship of God will be yours so that

you need never be lonesome again.

The Pill Box

COMPLETE PRESCRIPTION

SERVICE

MENTONE Ph. 353-4835

M & R Egg Co. Inc.

Wholesale

FROZEN & FRESH EGGS

PH. 353-3735

507 NORTH BROADWAY

MENTONE. IND.

ARGHIGE
SNOWMOBILE

Clothing and Accessories

Smith Brothers
Diesel Injection

Service
MENTONE

Diesel Work On The Bench

Farmer Mutual
Relief Association

SERVING THIS AREA

SINCE 1878

FIRE-EXTENDED

COVERAGE

THEFT-VANDALISM

WATER DAMAGE, ETC.

118 W. MARKET ST.

WARSAW Ph. 267-8841

Utter Service

MENTONE

Bechtol Gas Service

PROPANE GAS AND

RELATED EQUIPMENT

PLUMBING - HEATING-

Linn’s

Arco Service

THE FRIENDLY

Kralis Brothers Foods

MENTONE

7 y,
i APPLIANCESTank Wagon Service

STATION
PROCESSORS OF CHICKENS

BURKET, IND.

Distributor of Texaco Products PH. 491-2805
MENTONE Ph. 353-9175

v

’Teel’s Restaurant

O ei

Mentone Body Shop Ed Bach Hammer pen week-days 6 a.m. to 8 p.m.

EXCAVATING
SPECIAL LUNCHES DAILY

Auto Maintenance

Center
WRECKER SERVICE

“One Stop Car Care

Mentone, Indiana Phone 353-2705

WELL DRILLING

AND REPAIRS

BACK HOE WORK

SEPTIC TANK INSTALLATION

MENTONE EL 3-4165

Insurance Agency

GENERAL INSURANCE

P. O. Box 426 Phone 353-3975

MENTONE, INDIANA

Chicken, Steaks, Chops & Seafood

PRIVATE DINING ROOM

BY APPOINTMENT

Mentone. Indiana

Phone EL 3-3045

Mrs. Smith Describes

Library at Meeting
Eula Smith described

the new shelves at the

Bell Memorial Library
and showed some of the

23,000 books available

there at the January 9

meeting of the Mentone

Extension Homemakers

Club when members met

at her home, Assistant

hostess was Olive Tuck-

er.

Mrs. Tucker read sev-

eral poems for medita-

tion, and Mary Klein-

felter gave healthand

safety remarks.
Genevieve Warren told

members it is time to

order seeds and plant
bulbs in her garden re-

marks. t

Mrs. Tucker&#39;s cultur-

al arts lesson featured

the county&# theaters,
and Mrs. Warren gave a

second report, this one

on truth in advertising.
~« Fourteen members re-

sponded to roll call by
telling a household pro-

duct beginning with the

initial of their name.

By-laws were read,

~»
Gertrude Hill, who

will be hostess for the

February 13 meeting, won

the door prize. Every-
one is to take a Valen-

tine,

Hobbies To Be

Featured
At Meeting

Members of the Seward

Home Extension Club were

told to take something
indicative of their hob-

bies to the next meeting
when Ruth Igney discuss-

ed the topic at the Jan.

8 meeting in Alta Chris-

tensen&#39; home, Co-host-

ess was Veta Lowman.

Blanche Borman gave
meditation, and Linda

Thompson gave a health

and safety lesson des-

cribing safety codes to

look for on electric

items.
Inher garden remarks,

Neva. Bruner suggested
repair and care of gar-

den and .lawn tools and

stressed the need to

check garden seeds.

Mrs. Christensen&#39;s

. citizenship lesson des-

cribed Monticello, home

of Thomas Jefferson,
Members described the

changes in their lives

since the energy crisis.

Rella Hatfield will

be hostess for, the Feb.
12 meeting.

Disaster Funds

Available
Individuals and fami-

lies who suffered loss-

es in the April 3, 1974
tornado and who have un-

met necessary expenses
or serious needs may ap-
ply for grant assistance
at area offices estab-

lished for this purpose,
The Fulton Co. office

is located at 100 West
Ninth St., Room 309, Ro-

chester, and is open
from to 4 p.m. Monday
through Friday.

The Kosciusko Co, off-
ice is in the American

Red Cross building at

501 No. Lake St., War-

saw. It is open from 9

a.m. until 4 p.m, every
day . except Wednesday
when the, office closes

at-noon,

incense
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BURKET
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Donald E. Poyser - Pastor

Vernon Meredith - Adult Supt.
Margaret Miller - Jr. Supt.

Sun. Church School 9;30 a.m

Worship Service 10:30 a.m

TUES. Prayer, and Share 9:30

WED. Bible Study 7;30 p.m,

TALMA
UNITED METHODIST CRURC

Rev. Walter R. House,
Pastor

Sunday School 9:30

Worship Service 10:45
Pastor Preaching 2nd., 4th

& Sth Sundays
Special Services

Ist & 3rd Sundays

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
MENTONE

Norman McVay, Pastor

Sunday School 9:30 A.M,

Worship Service 10:30 A.M.

Sunday Evening Service

7:30 P.M,

Thursday Prayer: Meeting
7: P.M.

OLIVE BRANCH CHURCH OF GOD

Pastor — Lowell Burrus
upt. — Lawrence See

Sunday School

Worship Service
.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m

TUESDAY 1:30 p.m, Women&#39;s
Bible Study

TUESDAY 7:3t p.m Men&#39;s
ible Study

THURSDAY 7:30 p.m. Prayer
Service for all ages.

MENTONE
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Wail U i House

Worship Service 9:30 a.m.

Sunday School 10:30 a.m,

Junior Church 9:50 a.m.

Youth Fellowship 5:30 p.m.
Adult Bible Study 7:00 p.m

United Methodist Women - Third

Thursday at 7:30 p.m.

Prayer and Share Groups Wed-

nesday 9:30 a.m., 7:30 p.m.

——

DISKO UNITED
METHODIST CHURCH

REV, KENNETH HOSTETLER
PASTOR

Frank Nordman, Supt
Deloris Thompson, Lay Leader

Sunday School 9:30 a.m

Worship Service 10:30 a.m

Prayer Meeting - Tues w at

7:00 p.m.

TY

CHURC O CHRIST
MENTONE

Bible Classes 9:30 a.m.

Worship 10:30 a.m.

Worship 7:30 p.m.

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH O AKRON

Rev. Ron Nelson, Pastor

Sunday School 10:00 a.m.

Morning Worship 11:00 a.m,

Evening Worship 7:00 p.m.

Bible Study, Wed 7:30 p.m.

Youth Group, Thurs 7:30 p.m.

—

BETHLEHEM BAPTIST CHURCH

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service 10:30 a.m.

ATHENS
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Pastor — Rev. Wayne yopm
S, S. Supt. — Rex Utt

Worship Service

Sunday School

Youth Fellowship
THURS. Bible Study 7:00 p.

——_—

m

a.m.

™

m

NICONZA BAPTIS CHURCH
Pastor - David Turner

Phone 893-721
Supt -— Larry Simmons

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:30 a.m.

Youth Meeting 6:30 p.m.

Even. Services 7:30 p.m.

Prayer Meet =

Wednesday 7:30 p.m

CENTER
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Dewey R. Findley, Pastor

Silver Lake, Indiana

Phone 219-352-2188

Worship Service

Sunday School
9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

AKRON CHURC OF GO

J. B Thomason, Pastor

Ray Bradway, Assoc. Pastor

Jerry Kindig, Supt.
Easterday Ass‘t.Chas. Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:25 a.m.

Youth Choir 5:45 p.m.
Youth Fellowship &

Children’s Choir 6

Evening Service 7

730 p.a.

2:30 p.m.

Activities

Mon., Jan. 20 --Gen. Mission-

ary Society at 7:30 p.m.
Tue,, Jan. 21 - Missionary

all-day work 9:00 p.m.
Thu, Jan. 23 - Mid-Week Ser-

vice at 7:30 p.m. and san-

ctuary choir practice 6:30
p.m.

nm

AKRON CHUR OF THE BRETHREN

Charles E. Zunkel, Pastor

North Manchester
Phone 982-2005

Church School

Church Worship
9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

Sermon: Letters to the ‘ Fun

City’’. A new series of ser-

on First Corinthians,

Music by the choir, directed

by Mrs. Clarence Mark, with

Rosella Tinkey at the organ.

Wednesday - 7:30 p.m.
Practice.

Choir

OMEGA CHURCH
Pastor — Lee Stubblefield

Supt. — Emerson Burns

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service 11:00 a.m.

Bible Study 7:30 p.m.

Prayer Meeting
Thursday eve. 7:30 p.m.

at the Paul Bowen home.

Everyone Welcome.

BEAVER DA
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister - Rev, Peter Hanstra
Superintendents - Mitchel!
Tucker and Frank Cumb land

Worship Service

Sunday School

9: 30-10:10

10:15-11:25

LADIES AID - Third Wednesday
of each month. Time and place
set by hostess.

CHILDREN AND ADULT BIBLE ST-

UDY and Youth Fellowship —

1st and 3rd Thursday
ings of

p.m.

even—

each month at 7:30

UNITED METHODIST WOMENS GROUP

Ist Tuesday evening of each

month at 7:30 p.m.

LAKSLAND MENS GROUP — 2nd

Tuesday evening of each month

JAN. 26 - Human Relations Day,
Mrs.. Eddy Huffman, as guest

speaker.

SILVER CREEK CHURCH OF GO

Rev. George Constant, Pastor

Max VanCleave, Supt.

Church School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:30 a.m.

Junior Church 10:30 a.m.

Jr. & Sr C.G.Y.A. 6:30 p-m.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.

THURSDAY EVENING SERVICES:

Prayer and

Bible Study -7:00 p.m,

Adult Choir

Practice.... 8:15 p.m.

The Warsaw Community High
School Choir and the Belles

under the direction of Mar-

garet Ann Virol, will appear

Sunday, Jan. 19, at 7:30. The

public is invited.

aca
eee es

OLIVE BETHEL CHURCH OF GO

Rev. Harold Helterbridle
Pastor

Minnie Ellison, Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service 10:30 a.m.

Choir Practice 6:30 p.m.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.

TUESDAY

Youth Fellowship 7:30 p.m

THURSDAY

Prayer Meeting 7:30 p.m

AKRON
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

John E, Moore, Pastor

Randall Leininger, La Leader

Wayne Cumberland, Study Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship 10:30 a.m.

Youth Fellowship 7:00 p.m.
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Elect Officers Rainbow Girls

Suzanne “French and

Jeannette Ogle acted as

tilers for the election
of officers at the Akron

Rainbow with 15 girls
and three adults pres-
ent. Elected for the

new .term were Jodee

Stinson, worthy advis-

or; Connie Hendricks,
worthy associate advis-

or; Stephanie Stewart,
charity; Dena Dugan,

hope; Debbie Zimmerman,
faith; Sherry Bickel,
recorder; and Sue Kay
Staniford, treasurer.

These and the appoint-
ed officers will be in-

stalled at a special
meeting open to the

public, Wednesday, Feb-

ruary 5.
Girls serving refresh-

ments for the Masonic

installation of officers

Tuesday, Jan. 7th, will

be Sherry and Shellie
Bickel, Dena Dugan, Ka-

thy Gagnon, Libby Port-

er, Tamara Reed and

Jodee Stinson.
Refreshment committee

for the January 27 meet-

ing will be Sue Kay
Staniford,- Connie Hen-

dricks and Dena Dugan.
Those who pro-temed

for the election of of-

ficers were Sherry Bick-

el, Debbie Ramsey, Ste-

phanie Stewart, Kathy

Tamara Reed,
and Libby

Gagnon,
Dena Dugan

Porter.

Mentone Lions

Honor Perfect
Attendance

Three members of the

Mentone Lions Club re-

ceived lO-year perfect
attendance pins at the

January 8 meeting. They
were Wayne Bowser, El-

don Horn and Geo. Welch,
One year-perfect at-

tendance pins were given
to Alonzo Baker, Bowser,
Horn, Rick Ralston, Ev-

erett Welborn, Forrest

Kantner, Welch, Elmer

Hoffman, George Black

and Raymond Lewis.

John Messler, Elkhart,
national director of

CROP, showed slides.

The next sausage sale

will be March 22.

Charter night for the

Talma Lions Club will be

February 8 at the Colon-

ial Inn, Rochester.

Twenty one members and

two guests heard a re-

port. that 250 treats had

been given to children

during the holidays and
.

13. fruit baskets

been prepared.
had

ALAN KINDIG,

cess development specialist
tor products department of General

recently received his secondHolland, Mich.

patent award from the company.

assembly for feeding strip ma-

Harold Boles,

manager of manufacturing engineering.

who received his third certificate

was for a roller

terial. With him are

Neal,
Jack Kirlin,

engineering.
Leon Kindig, R. 1,

Kindig

second from right, anadvanced pro-

in the hermetic mo-

Electric at

His latest award

left. acting
Walt Me

and

acting manager of manufacturing

is the son of Mr. and Mrs.

Akron.

Concert Set

At Silver Creek
The Warsaw Community

High School choir and

the Belles, under the

direction of Margaret
Ann Virol, will appear
in concert at the Silv-

er Creek Church of God

Sunday, January 19, at

7:30 p.m.
The public is invited.

a

Akron UM To Meet
Mrs. Jerry Howard will

lead a singspiration at

a general meeting of the

Akron United Methodist

women at 7:30 p.m. to-

night. New officers

will also be installed,
The meeting will be

in the church sanctuary
and members will later

reassemble in the annex

for refreshments.

WEDDIN PHOTOS
and

PORTRAITS

Fincher Photos
56 NORTH BROADWAY

PERU INDIANA 473-4328

FOLEY’S
JEWELERS

ROCHESTER

for

Speidel Bands

eacee:

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

e Starters
e Generators

e Engines

GILLILAND
Auto

Machine Co.
|

115 E. 4th St. ROCHESTER

a
DUG

GROU

LARRY R. WRIGHT

Sales Representative

Akron Ph. 893-7012:

JAAAIRY S/
See our big selections of

WARM CLOTHING at SALE PRIC
20% OFF O ALL WINTER COATS,

SWEATERS AN BIG SELECTION O

KNIT SLACKS and SHIRTS

B&am STORE
MEN & BOYS WEAR

814 Main St. Rochester

* Open Friday Evening *



—

eet
sagtnn Soin

inane

LIVESTOCK
BUYERS

Can you qualify to buy cattle,

hogs and sheep? Do you have

a farm background and enjoy

working with livestock?

Livestock Buyers make a good
have a secure future

...and enjoy: what they&#39
doing!

If you have a sincere interest
J

in becoming a Livestock

Buyer, write today with your

personal background. Include

name, age, address & phone
number. A personal interview

will be arranged in your area.

AMERICAN CATTLE CO.

175 W. Jackson Blvd. — 614

Chicago, Wlinois 60604

living ..

Timothy, 8 and Daniel,
5, sons of Mr. and Mrs.

William Gagnon, R. l,
Silver Lake.

Be sure the paint

FULLER-OBRIEN

7

CL Len)
Akron

It is not so important
to be serious as it is

to be serious about the

important things.

- There is no royal road

to anything. One thing
atatime, all the things

in succession. That

which grows slowly en-

dures.

_

Akron Town Financial Report
FINANCIAL REPORT

TOWN OF AKRON, 1974

GENERAL FUND

BALANCE ON HAND

Jan. 1, 1974 $11168.50
a IPTS

General Property Tax $20486.18

Bank & Bldg. & Loan Tax 1020.26

Excise Tax 6539.60

Alcohol Bev, Tax 1733.16

Cigarette Tax 1273.54

Park and Ccmetery Donations 140.00

Building Permits 25.00

Restitution for Police Car

Damage 662.00

fransfers, refunds & misc. 607.98

Total Receipts $32437.72

Yotal Bal, & Receipts $43656.22

DISBURSEMENTS,

salaries, Trustees, Clerks

S Atty, 2200.00

Marshall and Deputies 10748.18

General Labor 8540.96

Postage and Telephone 398,12

Electricity 6318.77

Gas heat (Fire Station) 386.79

Water & Sewage (City Hall) 91,20

Printing and Publications 245.41

State Bd, of Accts. School 58.

Repair of Bldgs. & Equip. 1025.95

Cemetery Care, 211.15

Gas, Oil & Garage Supplies

|

2992.00

Rest Room Supplies 49.08

Police Dept. supplies &

equipment 388.94

Office and other supplies 191.83

Insurance 2914.17

Hydrant Rent 3450.00

Office Rent 330.00

Subscriptions and Dues 226.00

Bond Premium 80.00

Social Sccurity (Town Share) 1304.43

Pack and Little League 675,00

bitch Assessment

Reimbursement on Ins. Claim 562,00

Yotal Disbursements $43544,93

Balance on hand

December 31, 1974 111.29

M.VLH. (Street) FUND

BALANCE ON HAND

Jan, 1, 1974 -202.53
RECELPTS

Gasoline Tax 9588.30

Interest on Bank Cert. 262.50

State Local Rd.s St. Fund S1L15,00

Total Receipts §_17965,80

Total Bal, and Reccipts L7763

DISBURSEMENTS

General Labor
.

775,00

Supplies and Repairs 280.15

Repair and Improvement
of Sts.

soc ial Security

total Disbursements

Bal. on hand Dec. 31, 1974 4456

Investment: Gert. of Dep, #42337

5000,00

C.C.1. FUND

BALANCE ON HAND

Jan. 1, 1974 $15349,16
RECEIPTS

Cigarette Tax Distribution 4669.04

Interest on Certificates 618,75

Total Receipts 5288.39

Total Bal. and Receipts $21137.55

DISBURSEMENTS

Bank Certificate Purchased $15000.00

Bal, on hand Dec. 31, 1974 6137.55

Investment: Cert. of Dep.
4A3086 $5000.00
#43087 5000.00

#43088 5000.00

REVENUE SHARING FUND

BALANCE ON i

Jan. 1, 19 2814.11

RECEIPTS

U.S. Treas.
7731.00

Interest on Gertificate 262.50

Total Receipts 7993.50

Total Bal. and Receipts $10807.61

DISBURSEMENTS

Park Improvement 500.02

Pump House and installation 3590.82
at new well

—

Total Disbursements 4090.84

Bal, on hand Dec. 31, 1974 $6716.77

Investment: Cert, of Dep.
#2335 $5000.

WATER UTILITY

Balance on han

Jan. 1, 1974 $19545,08
RECEIPTS

Water Sales 21854.15

Meter Deposits 715.00

Interest on Bank Cert, 550.00

Water taps 375.00

Hydrant Rent 3850.00

Reconnect Service 36.00
Transfers 192.07

Refund (Natl. Cash Register
375.00

Total Receipts $27947.22

Total Bal, & Receipts $47492.30

DISBURSEMENTS

Labor 5975.00

Power for pumping 1566.03

Supplies and Gas Heat 4924.67

Repairs 1388.68
Salaries - 1676.00

Office Supplies and Rent 716.29

Qutside services 195.00
Insurance 30.33

Social Security (Town Share) 416.48

Corporation Tax 79.06

Sales Tax 584.17

New Instaliation 5357.32

Deposits refunded 540,68
Miscellaneous 210.39

Total Disbursements 24360.10

Bal. on hand Dec. 31, 1974 23132,20

Investment: Cert. of Dep.
A673 $5000.00

#
#A3199 5000.00

SEWER UTILITY

Balance on hand

Jan. 1, 1974 23552,14
RECEIPTS

Costumer collections 51476.78

Taps 200.00

Transfers 35000.00

Interest on Bank Cert. 3162.50

U.S. Treas. (Sewer Grant)  26800,00
State Grant 9135.00

Miscellaneous 15,44

Total Receipts $125789.72

Total Bal, and Receipts $149341.86

DISBURSEMENTS
Plant Mgr. and Labor

§ 2775.00
Materials and Supplies 406,52

Office Salaries 1671.00

Office Supplies 296,00

Electricity 925,79

Plant Repairs 826.64

Insurance 86.67

Social Security (Town Share)
Transfers

Bank Certificates Purchased 25000.00

Bonds Retired 5000.00

Bond Interest Paid 21100,00

State Audit 125.86

Total Disbursements $103299. 22

Bal. on hand Dec.

»
L97e 46042.64

Investment: Cert. of Dep.
HAZGIL $10000.00

2432 10000.00

2433 10000,00
2434

2435

3276
3277 00
3532 500000
3533 5000.00

OUTSTANDING INDEBTEDNESS
Dec. 31, 1974

Sewer Bonds 285000.00

WILLIS L, BOWEN

Clerk-Treas.

4
.

Dustin, 4, and Lenee,

7, children of Mr. and

Mrs. Robert DuBois, Ak-

ron.

a

te

Liberty is the only
thing you cannot have

unless you are willing
to give it to others.

Police Report

Thomas M, Webb, 21, R.

1, Silver Lake, was ch-

arged with drunken driv-

ing last week and lodged
in Fulton Co. jail.

Willis Pfeiffer, R.1,
Silver Lake, hada fence

Wednesday, but by Friday
evening it had been re-

moved by someone who not

only took the fence but

the posts as well. All

told, Pfeiffer was miss-

ing 20 rod of fence val-

ued at $78; 20 new posts
worth $52
posts, $15. The Kosci-

usko. Co. sheriff&#39;s de-
partment investigated.

and 12 used
_

&quot Teachers Covered B Ne Act

Indiana school teach-

ers willbe eligible for

unemployment benefits

to be administered on a

case by basis during the

summer vacation, accord-

ing to a recently pass-

ed Emergency Jobs and

Unemployment Assistance

Act (EJUAA). Also’ cov-

ered by EJUAA will be

local government employ-
ees previously ineligi-
ble for unemployment

benefits. Approximate-
12 million persons

will be covered under

the new act.

Indiana. teachers are

not covered by state un-

employment benefits.

The $2.5 billion allo-

cation for benefits has

been appropriated from

general revenues of the

federal government, Lo-

cal governmental units

or school boards will

pay nothing toward the

programas it is current-

ly outlined..
Claims may not be fil-

ed until a teacher&#39;is

MARRIAGE LICENSES

_

Marriage license ap-
plications recently fil-

ed in the Kosciusko Co.

clerk&#39;s office include
Arlie A. Hartman, Men-

tone, and Peggy Joan Lu-

ther, Albion, and Chas.

Robert Frush, R.2, War-

saw, and Wilma Lou Pra-

ter, R. 1, Etna Green,

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

January 16, 1975

unemployed, a provision
that prevents a teacher

from applying at this

point for unemployment
compensation benefits

beginning in June of

1975. The benefits re-

ceived will be based up-

on compensation receiv-

ed for the period of 52

weeks prior to the date

of claim. The amount of

benefit then is computed
based upon a percentage

of salary plus depend-
ents. Teachers receiv-

ing paychecks on a 12-

month basis are eligibe-
le because the money

represents services pre-
viously performed.

The law will cover

teachers only as long
as they are available

for work and can*prove

they are actively seek-

ing employment and are

unable

~

to obtain jobs.
This will rule out those

with summer teaching
loads, graduate students

and those with summer

employment or those who

do not wish to work over

the recess period.

& L REFRIGER
TV- Stereo - Washer

Dryer - Range Service

Residential Wiring -

Bourbon 342-7685

Mento

GENERAL FUND

Receipts

ne Town Financial

TOWN OF MENTONE

Financial Report 1974

Report

Balance January -1990,02

|

Insurance 1015,00

|

Interest on Loan 80.63

General Property taxes 24666.77 |Hydrant rental 5700.00

|

Police Uniforms 175.00

License excise taxes 5034,37 [Other rental 60.00|Park & Recreation 400.00

Town fines .00 |Subscriptions and dues 15,00

Cigarette Tax 1037.33 |Premiums on Official bonds 125,00 |Total Disbursements 34781.18

Liquor taxes 1528.38 |Social Security (Town share) 1100.00

Building permits 18,00 |Interest on borid 219,37 |Balance December 31, 1974 -393,55

Checks lost=-void 12/31/74 183,80
Certified Share Local Option 2991.00 STREET & MOTOR VEHICLE HIGHWAY FUND

Local option replacement
i

credit
. 883.00 Receipts Motor Vehicles Local Road

Highway Fund & Street Fund

Total Balance and receipts $34387.63
Balance January 825,82 . -0-

Disbursements Gasoline taxes & Motor

Salaries of Town Trustee 450,00 vehicle fees 7809,92 267.69

Salary of Clerk-Treasurer 800100

|

Curbing payments 312,00
Salaties of Marshal and

Deputies 11042,12

|

Total Balance & Receipts 8947.74 247.69

Compensation of Town Atty. 500.00

Other Compensation 500.00 Disbursements

Building Inspector 240,00

Communication 303,27] Construction 6461.80

Heat, Light Maintenance 827.49

Printing and Advertising Equipment 767.54

Repairs
494,66

Garbage and Trash Collection 3600.00] Repair parts 93,05

Other contractual service 566.31

Garage and motor supplies 1447,53| Total 8644, 54 208

Office Supplies 170,57

Other Supplies 67.89] Balance December 31 303.20 247.69

SPECIAL FUNDS RECEIPTS

Cum,

Cap. Ceme. Cemetery Federal Rev.

Improve. Ceme. Ceme Endow. Endow. Sharin, Federal Rev.

Fund (Cash) Invest. (Cash) Invest, (Ca Investments

Balance January 1471,58 643.70 1650.00 -0- 17890.63 300,09

General Property Taxes 282.18

Cigarette tax 3803.54

License excise tax 57.65

Lots 730.00

Donations 260,00

Investments C,D, matured 1650.00 600.00 600.00 567.50

Interest earned on investments 1175.02 345.56

Federal Revenues
9168.00

Transfers
Investment C.D. 150,00 2595.00

Totals $275.12 4798,55 3150.00 600,00 18490,63 10381.15 8229, 50

SPECIAL FUNDS DISBURSEMENTS
.

Operating expense 2087.79

Land & Buildings 1000, 00 4593.00 2595.00

Bonds--Paid 2000,00

New Equipment 1335,95

New Streets 1000.00

Fire Protection 3053.12

Investments purchased 1500.00 1650.00 600,00 350,00 2595.00

Advertising 10.55

Total Disbursements 4335.95 4587.79 1650.00 600,00 350,00 10251.67 2595.00

Balance December 31 939,17 210.76 1500.00 -0- 18140.63 129.48 5634.50

TOTAL INDEBTEDNESS

General Obligations Bonds

Voverest rate--3 3/8 Yr. issued--1965 Maturity date--12/30/76 Fire Department and Town Hall $4000.00

Revenue Bonds 4 5/b 1960 9/1/90 Waterworks Improvement 69000.00

Total December 31, 1974 §73000.00

January 7, 1975 Marie Coleman, Clerk-Treasurer
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FO SALE

FOR SALE - 560 Int.
gas trac-

tor with duals, fast hitch,
power steering, wide front,

good condition. Charles Mil-

fer, R. 1, Urbana, Ind. 219-
774-3356.

1/16/lot

FOR SALE: Border Callie pups

to six months old. $30

LARRY MORFORD
Phone Silver Lake 352-2745

1/16/1lot

Four

FROM wall to wall,
at all, on carpets
with Blue Lustre.

ectric shampooer $1.

MILLER HARDWARE
lentone

no soil

cleaned

Rent el

1/16/ie

SAVE 40% to 60% ON FURNITURE
all the time.

JOEY&# DISCOUNT STORE
Akron 893-4931

12/S/xe

FOR SALE: 1971 12’ x60’ two

bedroom mobile home, furnish-

ed. $3,000

498 - 6509
1/16/1c

KEEP IT QUIET! Your car, that
is. Bring it to Lewis Motors
for everything it needs to be

quiet and smoothrunning

LEWIS MOTORS
Mentone 353-4355

1/16/1c

STRIPPING? You’1Lr love BIX
STRIPPER. All strippers do.

DAY HARDWARE
Akron

1/16/1e

FOR SALE: Frigidaire copper-
tone clothes dryer. 30° West-
inghouse range, new. Westing-

house appliances in stock

JOE BOSWELL
Akron

1/16/1e

IT’S JANUARY....You can’t wa-

ter ski You can&#39;t mow the

lawn. Youcan’t go picnicking
What to do? Come on down to

our place and see some top-
notch used cars.

LEWIS MOTORS
Mentone 353-4355

1/16/ic

THIS spot that spot, traffic

paths too, removed with Blue

Lustre carpet shampoo.

DAY HARDWARE
Akron

1/16/1c

LENNOX FURNACES

OIL, COAL; PLUMBING
FIXTURES, TAPPAN &
FRIGIDAIRE APPLIANCES

CUSTOM KITCHEN CABINETS

GAS,

Free estimates gladly given
No down payment
36 months to pay

ROLLIN SMITH
HEATING PLUMBING

C ner State Roads 13 & 114
N. Manchester - Ph. 982-2248

AGRISERUM

A nonpoisonous gel plasma us-

edonseeds and plants to feed

the bacteria in the soil, Re-

sults: Crops and feed of

healthier, tastier and higher
nutritional value

WICKLIFF SALES, INC.
Merl Kyler, Mer.

2 miles Southeast

Pierceton

Phone: 594-2665

12/12/30p

ALE: Aluminum sheets 22&qu

Nice weight to work

25¢ per sheet or § she-

ets for $1.00

AKRON
“ MENTONE NEWS

Mentone Akron

OFFICE FURNITURE - Filing
Cabinets - Safes Typewrit-

ers - Adding Machines - Cal-
culators - Sales - Service -

Rentals.

gi LEA ORE MACHINES
th

2.
Rochester“pho 23 3683

FOR SALE: Magnetic signs All

sizes As low as $12.50 per

pair a

AKRON

“

MENTONE NEWS
Mentone Akron

—

FO SAL
FO SALE: ‘22% x28&quot; poster

board. White on.both sides
20¢ a sheet.

AKRON/ NE
eMenton ron

BIDWELL MOBILE HOM
and SALES

TRAVEL TRAILERS - 5th WHEEL

RV - MOTOR HOMES - MINI HOMES

If we don’t have in stock what

you want, we will take you to

the factory - only

Large Inventory

JOE BIOWELL Phone 893-4895
JOEY L. MADEFORD 893- arr

4 lisxe

30 miles -

FOR SALE: Genealogy forms for

beginning and advanced family
tree climbers.

MENTONE NEW

WANTED

WANTED PIANOS - Any style,
also furniture,

Phone or write

Mercer Sales, Celina, Ohio

45822. Ph. 419-586-2588.

1/16/lot

HEL WANTED
HEL WANTED:

Experience preferred,
Cook/Waitress.

Please

‘_reply in writing to...

«
BOXA

ee Akron News

-O. Box 277
Indiana 46910

1/9/3¢

SERVICES

WELL DRILLING and

Akro

repairing
of two, three and four inch

wells Water systems for

sale. Fully insured.

ROY SANER & SONS
Phone 893-4815

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE

Fulton County’s oldest reli-

able septic tank service. New

installations. Licensed and

_bonded. Call evenings.

DICK ROBISON
R.3, Rochester 223-6967

1/16/xc

WANTED: Interior painting,
wallpaper hanging, smail

sign painting .
Satisfaction

guaranteed.

ED RICE
Mentone 353-3922

1/2/xe

COMMERCIAL REFRIGERATION CO.

Commercial, Industrial Refri-

geration. Refrigerated milk

coolers; Central air condit—

‘tioning units. Electronic

Answering Service.

ROBERT SANER
Phone ROCHESTER 223-4577

Emergency Only 893-4610

11/7/12mc

INCOME TAX SERVICE

Was in tax school Sept. through
Dec. Call collect mornings and

evenings.

HUGH WILDERMUTH
Akron

1/2/3p

HAPPY DAY CHILD CARE

Monday-Friday, a.m. to 4:30

p.m. Reasonable, flexjble
rates.

i

353 - 3095

1/16/1p

BUSINESS

OPPORTUNITIES

RESPONSIBLE PERSON wanted to

own and operate candy and con-

fection vending route in Akron/
Mentone area. Pleasant busi-

ness. Can start part-time.
Age or experience not impor-

tant. Requires car and $1395
to $4795 cash investment. For

details write and include

your phone number: Department
BVV, 3938 Meadowbrook Road,
Minneapolis, Minn. 55426.

1/9/2p

Everything of value
has a fence around it,

there is

gate, anda

one can just

it seems--but

always a

NOTICE

REVOLVING BUSIN RESE
for your out money.

Earns from age of deposit

to date of withdrawal. Go—

od for businesses and far-

mers.

FIRST FEDERAL SAVINGS ANO
LOAN ASSOCIATION

Rochester,
teet ta

2/28/xc

INCOME TAX SERVICE

Hugh Wildermuth

12/5/21p

NOTICE: I’ve moved back to

Akron. My phone number is

893-7286.

WILLODEAN BALL
311 No Center Street

Akron

1/16/2p

FOUND

FOUND: One man’s wedding ring

in the parking lot in Akron.

May claim at the Akron News

office.

1/16/xc

LOST: Male Chihuahua, brown

with white breast, wears gold
collar. NamedCocoa. Cail col-

Lectoiss

RUBY GRIFFITH
Burket 91-2534

or

Burket 491-2535

1/16/2p
;

in

IN LOVING MEMORY of Gail Har-

rold who passed away two years

ago, Jan. 14, 1973.

Dear one, how we miss you.
Tears in silence often flow,

Since you left usso quietly
Two long, lonesome years ago.

Thoughts of sweét remembrance
Memories fond and true

Tokens of affection

My heartaches still for you.

MRS. MILDREO HARROLD
Children and Grandchildren

1/16/1p

FO RENT
FOR RENT: Clean one and twe

bedroom mobile homes. Inquire
at 406 East Water Street.

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOME COURT
(Formerly Bidwell’ s)

Phone AKRON 893-4505

12/6/xe

=

Kraig, 12, Mark, 10,
and Kirk, 8, sons of

Mrs, Glenn Milam and

the late Mr. Milam, R.

1, Silver Lake,

Kurt, 7, Kevin, 7, and
Jo Etta, 2, children of
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Hender-

son, R. 1, Silver Lake,

REAL ESTA
FOR SALE: Two bedroom home

two blocks from Akron. Vinyl
siding, carpeting, low heat-

ing costs. Immediate posses-
sion.

DON NICOD893 - 46

1/1664

FOR SALE: Two bedroom, 30 ft.

mobile home. Red with white

stripe.

FRED CONLEY
352 - 2707

Take Rock Lake Road to Wabash

Co. Line. Live on corner of

county Line road.

1/16/2p

LOTS FOR SALE

10 lots for sale, 7 of lots

are connecting. Adjoining
Twin Lakes on SR 114, near

Disko.

CALL WABASH 563-5457

1/16/3p

FOR SALE: New,
home, large dining and kitch-

en area, electric heat, air

conditioning and 24 car garage
on one acre wooded lot. Ten

adjoining acres of timber

land could be purchased with

or without the house.

HENRY HAR

three bedroom

Akron hone 893-7127

LARRY Ho
Akron Phone 893-4394

1/16/xe

REAL ESTATE

78 acres, about 4% miles

uthwest of Akron.
acres of timber.

except a 20 x 45&# hog build—

ing. Terms available to

qualified purchaser.

so-

About 10
No buildings

4 bedroom hot, Q 1 Athens,
large. lot \

ar garage,
$5500. 5°

About 80 acres, 1% miles from

Akron. 75 tillable._ No

house, large barn, dryer bin

and storage bin.

About 4 acres between Athens
and Akron. Three bedroom home

with new heating system and
bath. Barn and garage.

JEF {E AGENC
1007 Mai

:» Rochester
Phone 223 sili

or 223-3003

GUTHRIE LAKES, ENCHANTED

FOREST
NEAR GAYLOR, MICHIGAN

Beautiful chalet lakeview,
completed, ready for immed.

ocup, 3 bedrms plus sleeping
loft, 2 full baths, carpet

thru-out, fire plc., range

and refrig., wrap around

decks, 100 x 200’ wooded lot

across the street from Guth-
rie Lake. Boat dock 100 yds
away, clubhouse with heated

indoor-outdoor pool and 2

saunas. In the heart of the

best skiing and snowmobile

country in Northern Michigan
$39,500 (includes Lot) and

financing available. Call

SEASONS FOUR Burton Revels

Builders, 517-732-1459, P.O

Box 21, Waters, MI. 49797.

1/16/lot

ee

The way some people
‘look for faults, you&#

LEGAL NOTICE
Estate No. E-74-119

NOTICE OF ADMINISTRATION

in the Fulton Circuit Court

of Fulton County, Indiana

Notice is hereby given that

Joyce D. Moore of Akron, In-

diana, was on the 30th day of

December 1974, appointed ex-

ecutor of the will of Blanche

B. Wells, dec’d.

All persons having claims a-

gainst said-estate, whether

or not now due, mustsfile the

same in said court within six

months from the date of the
first publication of this

notice or said claims will be

forever barred.

Dated at Rochester, Indiana,
this 30th day of December

1974.

Merrill O. Kendall
Clerk of Circuit Court for

Fulton County, Indiana

F. E. Rakestraw, Atty.
122 West Eighth Street

Rochester, Ind. 46975

1/2/3¢

AKRON/MENTONE NEW
CLASSIFIED RATE -’

20 words or less.......$1.002
More than 20 words 5¢ per word

Addition Insertions
20 words or less..........80¢
More than 20 words ‘4¢ per word

All ads to be paid in ad-

vance. Additional billing
fee of 25¢.wijl bee charged
if ads are not paid for

prior to publication
\

Kelli, 9, Kevin, 7,
and Shannon, 3, children
of Mr. and Mrs. Dale

Pugh, R.1, Silver Lake.

Raye Anne, 6, Renelle,
4, and Renita, three

months, daughters of Mr.
and Mrs. Rick Parson, R.

1, Roann.

think there was a re- Don&#3 always giv your
ward. wife credit; she apprec-

iates a little cash,
too,

[PG Ge ee ee ee es es es es ee es es

SUBSCRIPTION COUPON

m NE

In State

Out of State

Q oe on 8 ee ee es ee

4
e
a
o

State

$5.00 per year

$6.00 per

Zip

year
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Junior High Basketball Tournament

Mentone Junior High School

January 18, | 975 -

Records in Parentheses

Mentone (8-5)

9 a.m.

Culver (5-5)

o¢
Bremen (6-2)

-10:15 a.m.

Argos (7-1)

Mentone

SSancere will be $1

for both students and

adults and will cover

11:30

Culver (3-7)
all sessions.

Argos (2-6)

12:45

,

Bremen (5-3)

No. Miami Seni

Cont. from page

sure whether the

or vandalism.

A special
will be impaneled
vestigate

cording to James

attorney.

Zintsmaster

Valentine Day
Friday, Feb. 14

Mr. and Mrs. Paul

master, R.

sister,
brother, Alan.

a great-grandson

UL Lah) e ULES ie’ Hively and a

Akron.

a erent. POR

“att
bash.

(10-3)

is

vived by his parents,

or

damage
was caused by accident

grand jury
to in-

the beating,
and several persons will
be called to testify, ac-

Grund,
Wabash Co. prosecuting

surt-

Zints-

1, Roann; a

Sheila, and a

He was

of for-

mer Akron resident Jos-

cousin

of Bill Hively and Mrs.

John Zimmerman, both of

Funeral services were

conducted Tuesday in Wa-

- PUBLIC SALE
Having sold the real estate, the followi ng per-

sonal property will be sold located 1/8 mile south

of Mentone on State Road 19

SATURDAY, JANUARY 25
at 1:00 p.m.

Baby Grand Piano,

light green couch,
Wurlitzer

room suite;

9& x12’

mirror w/hooks for clothes,

of antique & misc. dishes,

3-piece walnut

almost new;

Oriental rugs, antique shelf clock,

china cabinet full

two cedar chests,

bed-
two

wall

two

magazine tables, 3-piece bedroom suite, occas-

sional tables, lamps, kneehole desk, rugs, four

metal utility cabinets, 3 metal wardrobes, four

overstuffed chairs, old table radio,

ble and four chairs,

gas stoves, books, bedding, everyday

pots, pans, kitchen utensils,

lawn mower, hand tools, step ladder,

misc. items.
.

NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR ACCIDENTS

TERMS: Cash

ELSIE MC KEIGHAN
FARMERS STATE BANK,. GUARDIAN

6, War
Everett Rookstool, Auctioneer, R.

46580 Phone 453-4771

two old refrigerators,

kitchen ta-

two

dishes,

Craftsman rotary

also other

NO LUNCH

saw, IN.

The dizzy feeling many A

people
is seldom caused by do-

ing toomany good turns.

The

to be one that does not

keep you busy...

windshield wiper
gives clear vision thr-complain

_

about

ough rain. water, but

doesn&#3 help much with.

fire water.

ideal job seems
AKRON/MENTONE NEWS
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Seventh

Eighth

Firemen Retire

Veteran Akron firemen

Bud Gray and Jack Stuck-

er have retired from the

department after serv-

ing a combined total of

more than 50 years.
Stucker, a member of

the department for more

than 29 years, was chief

21 years. Gray was a

member of the department
for 26 years.

Current fire chief is

Bob Gray.

Gale Winds
Cont. from page

area still recovering
fromthe horrors of last

April&#3 tornado but

wreaked minor damage in

comparison.
In one of the more

unique incidents creat-

ed by the gale, 57 cus-

tomers of the Fulton Co,

REMC were left without

electricity for almost

two hours when a chick-

enwas blown onto a &quot;

wire&qu near the junction
of Ind. 25 and 331 in

northern Newcastle town-

ship at 12:10 p.m. The

shock killed the chicken

and shorted out the line.

It took until 1:55 p.m.
for workers to locate

the trouble spot and

make necessary repairs.

Most serious of the

damage was a fire at the

Paul Schmidt home on the

north shore of Lake Man-

itou that threatened to

spread to neighboring
homes. Akron and Men-

tone firemen joined Ful-

ton, Kewanna, Macy and

Leiters Ford in helping
the Rochester depart-
ment and were success-

ful in keeping the fire

contained.

893-4528

SHOP AT

FRA & JERRY’
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS

“Pleasing you pleases us”

‘OPEN 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Monday thru Friday

Saturday 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 8:30 a.m. to 12:00

ZTE,
LOW

PRICES!f

12 oz. pkg. frozen shredded

HAS BROW POTATOES
Frozen 8 oz. chicken, turkey or beef

BANQUE PO PIES 4/$1

MIDGET COLB CHEES 99¢

MOD S Regular or Super box of 40 $1, 39

OVE CLEANER 4rm & Hammer 8 oz. bomb 59¢

2/59¢

Kraft Ib

SPINACH Del Monte 303 can 3/89¢

Richelieu 4 0z. can stems and pieces

MUSHROOM 3/89¢

BARBECUE SAUC Nance’s 11% oz. jar 39¢

WEDG TOMATOE ei monte 303 can 3/$1

TOMATO JUICE. Hunt’s 46 oz. can 4O¢

CU GREE BEANS bel monte 303 can3//9¢

Campobello

FREESTONE PEACHE 2% can, naives 2/99¢

Nabisco

CHIPS AHO COOKIES 14% oz. bag 75¢_

HEAVY DUT FOIL Reynolds 18” 59¢

CHEF&# DELIGHT CHEES 2 1». toat B5¢

Duncan Hines

CAKE MIXES assorted flavors 59¢

TENDERLEAF TE BAGS 48&#3 79¢

HEATH ICE CREA BARS 6 pac 75¢

CHOCOLAT MILK vurgers QT. 25¢

FLUFFY BUN 8 pac 45¢

EXTRA LARG EGG DOZ 69¢

ONIONS 3 1b. bag 29¢

INDIANA POTATOES 10 1b. bag 79¢

Eckrich

PICKLE-PIMENTO LOAF 1s 99¢

Eckrich

SMOKED SAUSAGE LB $|!9

Grou Chuc I 89

Be Roast I 89
l 89Pork Steak

WE ACCEPT FOO COUPONS
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Forbes given “blank check” for supplies
Whether or not’ sup-

plies and equipment re-

quested by uebpsc.Valley High School te&amp;
chers are needed will

be determined by school

superintendent Robert

Forbes, according to

action taken at Monday
night&#3 school board

meeting that, as he

said, gave him a &quot;blan

check&qu to purchase any
or allof the materials,

Estimating the purchase
orders would total be-

tween fifty and sixty
thousand dollars, Forbes

had asked that specifi-
cations be drawn up and

a notice to bidders be

published, Fred Kindig
and Don Snipes voted no

to the motion to allow

Forbes to pick and cho-

ose, but Dr. John McKee,
Dr. Wymon Wilson and

Richard Goshert voted

in favor. McKee said

further delay in acquir-
ing the materials would

hamper the efforts of

the teachers. At his

request, Forbes said he

would notify the teach-
ers which of their re-

quests had been ordered

and -which had been de-

nied,
Specifications for gas

and oil and for an 84-

passenger Ford school

bus were approved. No-

tices to bidders for

each are published in

this week&#3 NEWS, Bids

will be opened Feb. 13,

In defending his request
for the 84-passenger
bus, Forbes said it was

exceptionally well-built
and would easily have a

15-year lifespan as op-

posed to the other bus-

es& 10-year life expec-

tancy.
The Large bus will be

used inan area that has

its buses loaded to ca-

pacity, almost to the

point of adding another

bus, he said, agreeing

with Goshert that the

savings made on the ex-

tra bus driver&#39;s salary
alone would easily pay

the difference between

a smaller bus and the

big one. In addition

toa larger gas tank and

Paper Pick U
Set Saturday

Mentone firemen will

conduct a paper pick up

Saturday morning from

9 a.m. until noon, All

papers for pick up are

to be placed by the

street prior to 9 a.m.

Anyone who is missed may

contact Lyman Mollen-

hour, 353~5695,.

FM radio, the bus&#3 sp-
ecifications call for

an outside public add-

ss system, which For-

bés described as &quot;

coming thing.&qu A Dies-

el engine was added to

the specifications as

an alternate at the re-

quest of Snipes.
No financial report

was given. Forbes said

this would be mailed to

board members as_ the

books were Late in being
closed because the mon-

ey from Fulton and Kos-

ciusko counties had been
late arriving.

Board membets approv-
ed hiring Patricia Min-

nix and Larry Gillman

TVHS is open

&quot; now I know how

a new kid in school

feels,&#3 a boy said as

he ended his first day
at Tippecanoe Valley
High School. &quot;Different

teachers, a whole new

school and new kids,&qu
he muttered as he look-

ed at the map each stu-

dent had been given.
&quot; it was fun,&q he

added.
The fun, the

times, the

all the times that go
into making a school,

have begun, Tippecanoe
Valley High School is

now in operation,
The building is not

done, but the students

are there, coming from

Mentone and Akron to

merge into one student

body. Some of the tea-

chers from each school

went along; others re-

mained as the two form-

er high schools became

junior highs.
And Monday was a time

of moving, too, for al-

most 300 elementary stu-

dents who have met in

temporary classrooms

since last April&#39 tor-

nado demolished the old

Talma building. For

some kindergarten stu-

dents, it was the first

time they had been in a

room large enough for a

movie to be shown, but

for the older children,
it was just going back

as they were before,

In addition tonot yet
being able to use all

the rooms in the new

school, many high school

students are experienc-
ing the fun of carrying

a lunch to school for

the first time.

Until the cafeteria

is completed, lunch bags
from home are the order

of the day.

good
bad times,

as part- and. full-time
custodians at Mentone

Jr. High; Esther May as

full-time custodian at

the high school; Joann

Rans as study hall clerk

at Akron and Ellanora

Cont. on back page

‘akron Library

Akron, Indiana 46010

Single Cop Price 15¢

Akron park moves to goal
With $6,750 collected

in donations from the

community, the Akron

park project is moving
towards its $13,542.50

goal that must be reach-

ed to qualify for state

matching funds, which

will boost the fund to

$27,085. :

The park board&#39 goal
is to extend facilities

of the park to accomodate

everyone--girls and

boys, small “children,
teens and senior citi-

zens. The present foc-
al point has been on the

Little League park and

much progress has been

fy

made, but the scope of

the project is not Lim-

ited to Little League
alone, The overall plans
call for extension and

improvement of picnic
facilities, providing

better restrooms, a pool
and more equipment for

everyone&# use.

The first of a series
of fund-raising projects

will be a chicken bar-

becue on February 15.

Anyone interested in

donating to the project
may contact a member of

the park board. J. C.
Rhoades is president,

ie

ee

a

Mentone Eighth Grade Champs: Back row: Cheerleaders Penny Haney, Lisa

Reynolds, Lori Baum and Robin Wiseman. Second row: Jeff Pritchard, Doug

Clampitt, Chuck Rockhill, Tony Miller, Tony Rickel, Allen Utter, Chuck

Hurd, coach Jerry Eaton. Front row: Brent Rutherford, Darryl Peters

Tony Swanson, Scott Waddle, John Ward, Tim Stokes, Bill Fields. David

Bornmann, Kerry Goshert and Steve Holloway were not present for the

picture. See related story inside.

Disaster assistance available for victims

Families or individu-

als experiencing loss

of all or part of their

homes or personal be-

longings during the Apr-
il 3, 1974 tornado may

be eligible for federal

grants.
Applications must be

filed between January
13 and March 15, 1975,

The American National

Red Cross has been nam-

ed by Gov. Otis Bowen

to assist the state Ci-

Community Topics
To Be Aired B

Mentone of

The Bell Memorial col-

lection, Mentone Days,
availability of a dent-

ist andabarber and re-

tail promotions will be

discussed at the Jan. 28

general business meet-

ing of the Mentone Cham-

ber of Commerce,

Reservations for the

6:30 p.m, dinner meeting
at Teel&#39;s restaurant

are due Friday.

vil Defense Agency in

processing applications
for grants.

The grants may be made

only to eligible disas-

ter victims who have

necessary expenses or

serious needs that were

not met by federal-state

disaster ass istance,
according to Indiana Ci-

vil Defense Director

Milton M. Mitnick.

Kosciusko Co. Red

Cross case workers re-

cently attended a work-~

shop inFt. Wayne to en-

able themto assist with

disaster grant applica-
tions.

Taking the training
and qualifying as case-

workers in addition to

Inez Devenney, executive

director, were Red Cross

disaster chairmen, the

Rev. Herbert Edwards,
Atwood; Edith Baumgart-

ner, Milford; Mrs. How-

ard Horn, Mentone; Lu-

cille. Kanntz, Sidney;
Sue Weyer, Warsaw, and

Ruth Fellows, also of

Warsaw.

The grants, which have

a maximum limit of

$5,000, are available

only to cover losses of

homes, furniture or oth-

er household goods and

belongings. They do not

apply to businesses that

were victims of the tor-

nado.

Mrs. Devenney said the

caseworkers were in-

structed not to take in-

to consideration any

cash, credit, power, real

estate or personal pro-

perty or income from the

sale of real estate that

the applicant may have

at the present time.

The amount of insur-

ance that could be ap-

plied to the loss and

Cont on page

It’s Spring
A chicken at the Merl

Strong place, R. 2, Ak-

ron, thinks spring has

come and has hatched a

flock of fluffy babies

she will have to guard
mightily against the

cold,
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Lette fo
the Edifor...

Dear Editor:

The FultonCo, Histor-
ical Society museum has

received numerous dona-

tions and wishes to ac-

knowledge and thank the_
donors.

Wade Conley:
Cheerful Oil

bottle; Grace Barrett

Martin: framed business

agreement between L. M.

Brackett and A. J. Bar-

Shore&#39;
Linament

rett to buy Cowgill&#39;
lumber business Oct. 2,

1882. (It was on the

southwest corner of 7th

and Monroe, Rochester).
Also, 1890 Encyclopedia
of Practical Information
and Universal Forumulary
of herb remedies.

Bob Pennell: souvenir

booklet of Monger schoor

1911, Dr. MiloKing pho-
to Christmas.card, sale

bill for 1913, advertis-

ing card for J. W. Mill-

ice grocery purchased
by J. A. and Earl Karn,
Grand Army of the Repub-
lic leave of absence

card, Leroy Shelton Am-

erican Legion postcard
announcing 1925 meeting.

Edna Rosevear: .32 re-

volver that belonged to

Isaac M. King, 1915-16
Kewanna marshal.

First National Bank:
Box of bonds and bills
for old Columbia school
built in 1894 and also

insurance papers for

1920-25,
Mildred Sparks Tomlin-

son: 1924 Kewannian
school yearbook, This

is the only Kewanna yeer-
book in the museum, It

is hoped that more will
be given so that a col-

lection may be made,
such as the nearly com-

plete collection of Ro-

chester&#39;s yearbooks.

Larry Green: two tea-

cher&#39; licenses for Hal

Bybee 1908.
Phelisha Rogers: sou-

venir booklét for Union

school 1916, three Mc-

Kinley school booklets
1911-13, Zebra basket-

ball schedule 1953, 1932

Rochester circus clip-
ping, eight copies of

RHS booster 1918 news-

paper and five copies
of Manitou Ripples 1915-

20.
Bill Willard: History

of the First Christian
Church 1911, Sir Walter

Raleigh tobacco can, ba-

king sodacan, tin Santa

Claus and biscuit cut-

ters, candle snuffer,
bullet mold, old style
cigarette lighter, 37

mm bullet fromWorld War

II, old bottle with
wooden cork, Also, sou-

venir booklet of Span-
ish War Veterans encamp-
Ment at Rochester 1937;
Spanish American War Ve-

terans Auxiliary secre-

tary book 1944,
F. Dale Smiley; anti-

que Gillette safety ra-

zor.

Audra Bryant: barbed

wire woven in the field

on Oliver Bryant farm.
Ruth Downs Richardson:

photo of White City a-

musement park, at Lake

Manitou in 1920s,
Rachel Crabill: Photo

of Five Corners school

reunion Aug. 1942,23,
Scott Johnson: copy of

obituary for Civil War

veteran Samuel Johnson.

Nellie Dice: History
of Denver, Indiana,

~  Prill School Assn.:

Prill school booklet of

history.
Fred VanDuyne:

fromMt,. Zion Presbyter-
ian church.

Hugh Barnhart; five
Manitou Ripples 1907-11.

From courthouse base-

ment: Roster of Indiana
volunteers inCivil War,

roster of enlisted men

in Indiana Volunteers,
Grand Army Blue Book

1891, report of statis-=
tics 1897.

Fontella Johnston: Two

newspaper clippings from
the Sentinel: The mons-

ter fish of Manitou and
Rochester&#39;s first fire

truck,
Rochester Middle Sch-

ool: Table with display
case built on top. It

is the right size for

the diarama of the Trail
of Death made by Cas-

ton&#39 fifth graders last

year. Two miniature wa-

gons with horses have

been added by the His-

torical Society and more

Indians have been order-
ed but they are diffi-

cult to obtain because

of the shortage of pet-
roleum-related products.

Shirley Willard.
President

Fulton Co.

Society
Historical

KIDNEY DANGE SIGNALS
SUCH AS BACKACHE,
GETTING UP NIGHTS

May warn of functional disorders —

“Danger Ahead.” Help nature

FLUSH kidneys and REGULATE

passage with gentle BUKETS. Feel
GOOD again or your 59c back in

12 hours! NOW at Harris Drugs,
Akron.

Some people can add,
but ‘many more can dis-

tract.

Years ago, we played
&quot; the milk bottle.&quot;

Apparently the spinning
motion was appealing,
because for most of our

marriage, Loren and I

have played amore grown-
up version called &quot;
the rocking chair.&quot;

We don&#39 touch those
chairs in the Living

room or den that swivel

or rock, We concentrate

all our energies ona

sturdy, hard as granite
rocker in the dining
room.

Located as
tween

right
chen,

it is be-

two windows and
next to the kit-

it affords mea

quiet place to read
while I listen for po-

tatoes to boil or wait
for a cake to finish

baking. Or I can watch
the ditch bank where I

once saw a mother skunk

leading her pack of ba-
bies nose-to-tail-nose-

to-tail or the neigh-
bor&#39 woods where some-

Bible

Bringing Back Memories

We attended the Viking
basketball game Satur-

day evening in the new

TVHS and then took a

tour of the new school

building.
When I first started

to school it was at Ak-=

ron. Iwas in kinder-

garten there. Tural

Haldeman was my teacher.

That year we moved to

Mentone. My dad moved

by horse and wagon. He

came early one morning
with a load of our

household goods. While

he was gone our barn

burned to the ground.
We had our first car

then and everyone was

afraid to go in and push
it out. Was afraid of

an explosion. There

was some stock in the

barn, too.
.

My brother, Earl, was

in the second grade, The

teacher let him go home
and he got tin cans and

filled them with water

and threw on the fire.
Being&#3 there was no

way to get word to my
dad he did not know what

happened until he re-

turned home that night
late.

A Mr. and Mrs. Slater

had traded their farm

where Leonard Smith now

lives for our town pro-
perty in Akron.

My dad drove a horse-

drawn school hack (we
called it then). We
attended school at Pal-

estine, a little one-

room frame building with
a pot-bellied stove to

warm it. There were

eight grades in that one

room and Dale Morrison

was our teacher. We
didn&#39;t have plush toi-

lets then, just an out-

side building with a

board seat with two

holes in it. We often

had to wait our turn’ to

get in. We used old

catalogues for wiping
paper (not soft like to-

day). I went there a

By Ann Sheetz

times the morning sun

suspends brilliant sil-

ver crosses in the syc-
amores. Beautiful.
It&#3 the same rocking

chair that, if turned

90 degrees, lets Loren

read while I prepare a

meal or lets him watch

the wind sock, his wea-

ther instruments or the

creek where we once saw

a deer.

My way looks forward;
his turns the chair&#39;s
back to the room. He

finds his way appealing;
I find it confining. I

like to see the road; he

turns from it to the

yard and fields. His

way disrupts my sense

of order; achair should

not turn its back to a

room. My way threatens
his world.

And so we gpin.
fore I go to béd, I set

things right. The chair
turns. As soon as he

gets up, he writes in

By Pearl Davis Horn

Men-

was

The
set

then came to

tone. Clara Warren

my teacher then.

school buildin,

where Dr. Wilson&#39;s off-

ice now is anda Mr.

Baker and Sam Sanders

were the janitors when

I went there. Our class

was the next to the Last

class to graduate from

that building.
Jessie Brunner was one

of our principals, also

Dale Kelley. There were

four girls and seven

boys who graduated when

I did. Letha Jefferies

Menzie, Josephine Sch-

rader Sanders, Amelia

Bowman, Pearl Davis

Horn, Charles Cole, Ph-+

illip Blue, Elery Nell-

ans, Wilson White, Ray-
mond (Bunk) Hudson, Wm.

(Shiney) Blackburn and

Virgil Shirey.
We had a good basket-

ball team too then. The

year,

boys had cold and hot

showers but had to go
to the gym (now owned

by Mr. and Mrs. Russel

Eber) to play ball and

take physical ed. We

were to run through the

cold shower
wouldn&#39; take cold so

easily because we had

to run back to the sch-

ool house for our next

class or dismissal.
Members of our class

are probably grandpar-
ents of children now at-

tending TVSC.
We had an outside

pump to get drinking
water and we each had

our own drinking cup and

carried our lunches ev-

eryday. I still have

my tin cup and dinner

bucket, antiques now.

Howard went to Tippe-
canoe one-room school.

He got a scholarship to

Greencastle when he gr-
aduated, Went one year.

Kids, appreciate your
new school and all the

facilities. We never

had it so good, but we

have lots of happy and
sad school day memories,

his weather diary and
the chair turns again,
Before I go to work, I
turn the chair, Come

evening, he &quot;k me

company& while I get
supper by turning the
chair to the window and

using the sill fora
footstool,
And so it goes. The

chair is seldom actual-

ly used, but it moves a

lot. Even the boys have

begun to notice,
&quot; they sure don&#39

agree much, do they?
the ten-year old obseryv-
ed. &quot;Wond how they

ever got together in the

first place?
&quot; not sure,&q his

16-year old brother re-

plied, &quot; I think it
was some kind of lott-

ery. I heard Dad tell
someone he wonher play-

ing ‘spin the milk bot-
tle.&#39;
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last so we.

Assistance
Cont. from page

other forms of assist-

ance from governmental
or private agencies,
such as the Red Cross,
will, however, be taken

into consideration when

the state civil defense

agency determines’ the

applicant&#39 eligibility.
Mrs. Devenney said the

applications are simple
to complete, They re-

quest the applicant&#39;
name, address, depend-
ents, employment, his-

tory in applying for

disaster assis tance

from other agencies and

the amount of their

rant request, up to

5,000.
In addition, the ap-

plicant must compose a

statement detailing the

serious need for the

grant or expenses in-

curred from the disast-

er. Penalties for mak-

ing false statements on

the application are al-

so listed.
The grant program is

part of the 1974 feder-

al disaster relief act

passed on May 20, 1974,
to cope with the needs

of the nation&#39;s tornado

victims,

Applications may be
made at the Kosciusko

Co. Red Cross offiée
from 9 a.m. until 4:30

pem. Monday, Tuesday,
Thursday and Friday and

from9 a.m. until 1 p.m.
on Wednesday. Appli-

cants are requested to

call the Red Cross at

267-5244 for an appoint-
ment so that a casework-

er can be on hand to

conduct an interview.
Fulton Co, disaster

victims can apply at the

Red Cross office in the

Knapp Building, 100 West

Ninth St., Rochester,
from 1 to 4 p.m. Monday
through Friday.
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or social interest which will be not

over a week old on date of publica-
tion. Such items will be published

free of charge but may be edited,

ADVERTISING includes all In Memor-
dams, Cards of Thanks, all statements
of appreciation, and notices of all

events where an admission is charged
or a profit is expected to be made.
Charges will be made for publication
of all such items.

The NEWS is a Republican newspaper
d

is

a memberan S of

HOOSIER STATE PRESS ASSOCIATION
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60 YEARS- AGO

.

The Miller hardware store was represented
in the hardware dealer&#39;s convention at Indian-
apolis this week by Mr. Miller himself and T.

J. Burket his manager and Frank Madefored, a

salesman, The Love and Secor hardware was

represented by Daniel Secor and his son Har-
ley, all going Wednesday.

Amory Swift, a former popular jeweler of -Ak--

ron, and who has been for six years a travel-

ing jewelry salesman, will embark in the jew-
elry business for himself in Detroit, Mich.

Asa Whittenberger came down from South Bend
last Saturday evening and spent Sunday with

home friends, Asa is ripening a congenial,
clever manhood and we are always pleased to

meet him. *

The Shipley & Waechter barber shop has
treated itself with new furniture and chairs.

-The great mirrors in the new case would do
honors to almost any city shop. The proprie-
tors are enjoying the congratulations of their

patrons because of their enterprise.
We notice that J. D. Dunn, our resident

plumber, has been employed and is now at work
in the &quot;Akr House&q re-installing the water

works system. The system has never worked

satisfactorily and Mr. Dunn is pulling it out

and re-plumbing the entire system and he guar-
antees it to work &quot; when he has it finish-

ed. z

“Mr. and Mrs. F. M. Weaver had the pleasure
of entertaining her sister, Mrs, Benton Essig,
and their daughter, Miss

Warsaw, over last Sunday. Mrs. Essig expects
to continue her stay until well up into Febru-

ary, visiting friends at North Manchester, Dis-

ko, Huntington and perhaps Wabash.

39 YEARS AGO

Hugh A. Barnhart of Rochester, editor of the
News-Sentinel and son of the late Henry A.

Barnhart, who for 1l years served the old 13th
Indiana District in Congress, Monday announc-

ed his candidacy for the Democratic nomination
for U.S. representative from the Second Indi-
ana district.

The Akron Flyers were defeated by the Men-
tone Bulldogs at Mentone Friday night by a 23-

19 score. The Flyers were not at their best,
due to the fact that both Utter and Landis
were not feeling well. Mentone played without
the services of Songer, giant center who is

out with rheumatism.

Honoring Mrs, Frank Miller, who Left Monday
on a trip to Florida, several friends planned

a surprise on her last Friday evening. The

guests arrived at the Miller home about six
o&#39;clock and a community dinner was enjoyed by
the following: Mr. and Mrs. Earl Leininger,
Mr. and Mrs. J. F. Rittenhouse Sr., Mr. and
Mrs. Chris Branning, Mr. andMrs. Joe Day, Mr.
and Mrs. Ernie Smith, Mr. and Mrs. Bill Bran-

ning, Charles Haldeman, Mrs. Elma Haldeman,
James Rittenhouse and daughter Dixie and Chas,

Tillson of Ashtabula, Ohio.
Mr. and Mrs, Whitney Gast entertained sev-

eral Rochester friends at dinner last Friday
evening. Bridgewas the diversion of the eve-

ning. Guests were Mr. and Mrs. Ike Emmons,
Sheriff andMrs. Boyd Peterson, Miss Lois Zeg-

afuse and Harlan Showley.
25 YEARS AGO

Sylvia Showalter is leaving next Friday for

Beaumgnt, Texas, to spent two weeks with her

son and daughter-in-law, Mr, and Mrs, Billy
Showalter. Billy is an engineer for the Mag-

nolia Oil Co. in Beaumont.

Marian Fenstermacher, a junior at Ball State

University, was home for the week-end’ to spend
her twenty-first birthday with her parents,
the Rev. and Mrs. R. A. Fenstermacher.

Ralph Good of near Burket was a Sunday din-

ner guest of Mr. and Mrs, Charley Wells,

News was received here this week of the add-

ition of Loder L, Patterson, former Akron at-

torney, to the faculty of Stetson University
law school in Florida. He will teach consti-

tutional law, legal ethics and office proced-
ure and practice.

r

10 YEARS AGO

Akron Chamber of Commerce members

Ralph Rader, Terry Walgamuth and Joe Bahney
directors Tuesday noon. They will join Whit

Gast, Loren Sheetz, Joe Bidwell, Randall Lein-

inger, George Stephen and Dr. Lloyd Morgan on

the nine-member board, Outgoing members were

Earl Ogle, Wade Holloway and Dale Smith.

Flora Etta Gast, widow of the late A. A.

Gast, died Wednesday morning inher home at the

age of 101 years, six months and three days.
The home of Mr. and Mrs. Robert Ogle was

severely damaged Saturday by an early morning
explosion and fire that resulted in approxi-

mately $3,000 damage.

elected

Jessie Weaver, of *

Mr. and Mrs. Walter

Ruegner, Warsaw, enter-

tained the following
in honor of Bertha Cook&#3

birthday: Mr. and Mrs.

Randall Lytle and Cory,
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Tom-

lison and Mr. and Mrs.
Vance Lytle and Bertha
Cook,

7

Mr. and Mrs. Whitney
K, Gast quietly observed

their 55th wedding ann-

iversary at home Satur-

day.

Mr. and Mrs. Donald

Stanley of Deedsville
were Sunday dinmer gu-
ests of Mr. and Mrs.

Loren Sheetz and sons,

Akron Girl Scout cook-
ie sales will begin this

week-end,

Films Planned

At Library
An hour of special

children&#39;s films will

be shown at the Akron

library January 27, be-

ginning at 3:45 p.m.

They include &quot; Wee

Pianola&qu &quot; Cat In

The Hat&# and &quot; The

Whale Got Trousers.&quot;
ALL children from kin-

dergarten to sixth grade
are invited.

Engagement
Announced

Mr. and Mrs. Marlan

Strobel, R. 3, North

Manchester, have announ-

ced the engagement and

approaching marriage of

their daughter, Susan

Jane, to Dennis Lynn
Kamp. He is the son of

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Kamp
of R. 1, Akron.

Miss Strobel is a grad-
uate of Manchester High
School and is employed

at Controls,
Her fiance is a grad-

uate of Akron High Sch-

ool and is employed by
Bauma Betten of Muncie.

A March 22 wedding is

planned.
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Marie and Velma Bright
called on Mr. and Mrs.

Grover Floor in Warsaw

Friday. Mr. and Mrs.

Elmer Hammond of Misha-

waka were also guests.
Sunday dinner guests

of Mr. and Mrs. Paul

Bowen and Janet were

Mr. and Mrs. Albert Bow-

en, Mr. and Mrs. Gordon

Drudge, Doris Shellen-

barger, Ruth Bowen and

Raymond Bowen,

\

AKRON

Rea es
‘

Model GT?29

$6388
A Contemporary

XL-100 with RCA’s

Super AccuColor

picture tube.

All the reliability of XL-100, 100°. solid state, plus
the great color of ACA&#3 best big screen black

matrix color picture tube ever—Super AccuColor.

And you get Automatic Fine Tuning convenience, &

plus the rich full sound of twin duo-cone speakers!
A great choice at a down-to-earth price!

XL-100
100° solid state.
Don& settle for less.

DOERI

Cleans Carpets
EASIER! FASTER!

CARPET
SHAMPOO

$ a day For Smaller Machine

DAY HARDWARE

ROCH



Tippecan News

ner guests of Ethel Ko-

ontz of Bourbon.
Recent dinner guests

The Walnut’ Township
Farm Bureau will meet

eee ce w of Mr. and Mrs. Condia
“ :

McIntyre were Mr. and
thur Overmyer at 7:30.

1 £
The—.Walnut Church of pe Fen eee °

the Brethren Ladies Aid eotro ow Mr. an Mrs.
:

7
Wilmer Mace of Larwill.

will serve the kickoff
Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Mare

supper for the Marshall
,j, 0° y i . .

Co. Farm Bureau in their b at ay iene wee

.

church basement Jan. 29. BuE ie sks an
The Rev. andMrs, John ot°& (G8 oriarty ©

Vander Stel of Wyoming,
&qu PEN

-.

Mich., and Mrs, Carl
|

Ivin Feighner, Hunt-

Sharpe, Bourbon, were ington, spent the week-
Saturday guests of Mr, end with Viola Feighner

and Mrs. Rex Fites. and Charlene Veazey,

Mr. and Mrs. Rex Kri- Friday supper guests

chbaum of Claypool were were Mr. and Mrs. Val-

Wednesday afternoon vis- ors Janke, Bourbon,

itors of Mr. and Mrs. Mr. and Mrs, Earl Sears

Tony Hoover. and Rosanne of Markha
Ron (Laddie) Kauffman I1l., were Sunda din-

of Etna Green was dis- ner guests of Viola Fe-

missed Thursday fromSt, ighner and Charlene Ve-

Joseph Hospital, South a4zey.

Bend. Recent guests of Mr.

Mr. and Mrs. Barry and Mrs. Fred Secrist

Halter, Rolling Prairie, were Everett Corl, Bour~

were week-end guests of bon; Lyle Secrist, Fort

Mr. and Mrs. Wm, Black- Wayne, and Mrs. Ward

ford and sons. Corl, Nappanee. Also,
Word has been receiv- Mr. and Mrs. Forrest

ed of the death of Mrs. Lutes, Etna Green.
Grover (Eva) Crull in Sunday dinner guests

Arizona, A former Tip- of Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

pecanoe resident, she Senff were Mrs. Elson

died Jan. 10 of conges-
Weaver and family of La

tive heart failure and Paz. Supper guests were
pneumonia. She was bur- Mr. and Mrs. Robt. Heinke

ied Jan. 13 at Louis-
of Bremen. Lowell Lem-

ville K ler called.

Heathe Wieland of Sow
Week-end ee of Mr.

Bind snd Christi and
@0e Mr Russ Wart

Angie Becker of Argos Wo Warr an Chris
spe Frid wit thet OP Temanons sunday ding

ae Fred Becker Mr,
Ber guests were Mr. and

and Mrs Rex Wieland of Mrs. Milo Reichard, Mrs.

So Bea ere supper
Robt. Berger and son of

uests Plymouth, Mrs. €arl Hol-
5

Mrs. W Kreft, a pa-
lar and sonof Argos and

tient in. room 581, St. ra and en Dewa
Joseph -Hospital, South “@rren an ris, Sune
Bend, is reported feel- day afternoon visitors

ing better, were Mrs. Fred Anderson

Mr. and Mrs. Wm. Chap- and Joey and Jana Haw-

man were Sunday evening kins of Mentone,
:

guests of Mr. and Mrs. Cathy Richardson o

Argos was a Sunday din-
Lloyd Hoover, Rochester.

ner guest of Mr.
~

and

Sunday afternoon vis= Mrs. Gordon Swihart and

itors of Mr. and Mrs. sons.

Fred Becker were her Mr. and Mrs. Chancey
parents, Mr. and Mrs. Swihart: were Wednesday
Orville Ellis, Akron, visitors of the Rev.

recently returned home Harvey Swihart at Haven

the Farm Bureau conven=- Hubbard Nursing Home at

tion in New Orleans and New Carlisle. They al-

from visiting friends so called on Mr. and

in Florida. Mrs. Chas. Swihart and

Mr. and Mrs. Harold family, So. Bend. Their

Jefferies and Jody and Sunday dinner guests
Mr. andMrs. Ralph Jeff- were Mr. and Mrs. Fear-

eries joined Mr. and ol Baxter and daughters.
Mrs. John Botich Jr. and

Kimberly, Mr. and Mrs.

penta
C iA

O Te,

Steve Miskin and family
and Sue Jackson of South

Bend Sunday as dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs.
John Botich Sr, and son

.

to celebrate their Ser- LARRY R. WRIGHT
bian Slava.

Mr. and Mrs, Otis Th- Sales Representative

acker, Bourbon, were Akron Ph. 893-7012:

‘pair of wins on the road

Sunday afternoon guests
of Mr, and Mrs. Jack El-

liott and Sara.
Eva Flory has return-

edtoher home from Pil-

SAVINGS and SECURITY

GO TOGETHER

grim Manor Nursing Home ae

FARMERS STATE BANK

Mentone, Indiana
in Plymouth,

Vivian Tevault, South

Mentone 8th Grade

Captures 4-H Way
Tourney Crown

The Mentone eighth
grade basketball team -

put forth a tremendous

shooting exhibition

Saturday to defeat Cul-

ver and Bremen to win
the four-way tourney at

Mentone.
In the Culver game,

the teamhit 45 per cent

of its shots, The final
l

score was 45-33. In Vikings Top
the championship game,
the teamhit 43 per cent

Wawasee

of their shots, giving Tippecanoe Valley had

them a sweet victory by its .hands full in a

a 40-24 score. game with a rugged Wa-

Coach Jerry Eatonsaid wasee Warrior squad at

it was a great team ef- TVHS gymSaturday night,
fort on both offense and but in the end, emerged
defense that increased a 79-75 victor for its

the eighth grade record tenth win in 12 games.
toafine 13 win and on- Wawasee was an extreme-

ly three losses record, ly physical team, play-
The seventh grade was ing witha lot of muscle

not as fortunate, In offensively and defen-

advancing to the champ- sively, but the Vikings,
ionship game, they de~ and Ryan Williams in

feated Culver 37-27. particular, rose to the

They met Argos in the occasion. Williams

final and lost by a scored 24 points and

40-28 score. They now dominated the boards

have a 10-6 record. with 18 rebounds to lead

Tippecanoe’ in both de-

Akron 6th Grade partments,
Remains Unbeaten oi hon free Sar g

The Akron sixth grade
startec the scoriag au

basketball team kept
ushered in a wild first

its slate clean with a

Viking

=

quarter. The lead

changed hands 12 times

as both teams. traded

ow iGo. the Bige baskets and neither could
’ +

“-

‘trailed all the way but nue eed ar sone

managed to hold their point ee ‘te eo
only lead when the buz-

went up = ate in

zer sounded to eke out
the quarter. The first

a 29-28 win Center, quarter score was 17-16,

Rex Holloway, led the
gi name acon n

comeback with 14 points. he Sa oe

Akron had to come from
the secon quarter to

behind at Kewanna also ba / Ehreempa int oe
after trailing 24-18 at Yipsn “R O oca

halftime, A strong o a hot ten : Tie
second half overhauled 80° 2 D

7 ai c tee
the Indians as Akron ees d

GON ee =
won, 47-38, led by Troy fis ee going e

Ault&#39; 15 points, Akron 77“G one point ‘en

is 4-0 dina at halftime, 33-

The Akron B-team ran
0

its record to 3-1, top-
ping Culver 22-10. and

Kewanna 25-16.

= The Warriors’ physical
Accident Report play resulted in 13 more

Dane S. Lane, 28, R. fouls than Valley com-
1. Claypool, was admitt- mitted, sending Tippe-
ed to Murphy Medical canoe to the line 23

Center Monday following more times than Wawase
a single-car crash on

4 atal inequality.
SR 15, five miles south Also, Dittman hit a

of Warsaw. He was treat-
COld streak, usually

ed for a broken right good news for opponents,

wrist, possible cracked but not tonight. Almost

ribs, bruised hip and every Viking shot that
numerous lacerations and went astray in the third

abrasions. quarter was gobbled up
by the omnipresent Wil-

Help Fight Fire liams and deposited for

Mentone firemen join-
[Wo- Tippecanoe opened

ed firefighters from
its biggest lead at 49=

four other departments
37 in the third quarter

early Monday morning as

In the third quarter,
a pair of patterns de-

veloped that in the end
sealed Wawasee&#39; fate,

but the stubborn War-

they battled a blaze
riors refused to give

up and closed the gap
that gutted the top of

to 59-53 at the end of
a two - stor Warsaw

structure Th houses
the quarter.

Helfrich&#39;s &quot;T and Tippecanoe maintained

Koors Insurance Agency. its lead throughout the

Adjoining businesses-- fourth quarter, but a

Hull House and Hall late charge by Wawasee

Hardware--received smoke set the stage for a

and water damage. There close finish. The War-

were no injuries report- riors closed to within

ed. Damage was unoff=- two at 73-71 and again,
; i icially estimated at 75-73 with a minute

S 1892 ’

tr. dn We Hen Ce ——
$200,000. left. Then, with Valley

ter. She had returned
stalling and Wawase

Saturday fromSan Roman, BOB DUGAN ball-hawking, Jim John-

Calif., where she visit-

ed Mr. and Mrs. Robert

Gibbs and family.
Mr. and Mrs. Frank

Hawkins were Sunday din-

YOUR AUTHORIZED KIRBY DEALER IN THIS AREA

I also service and have parts for all other makes and

models. Electrolux, Filter Queen, Hoover, Eurkea, etc.

215 West Walnut Street - Akron

Office Phone - Wabash 219-563-5586

son got free for the

open layup that clinch-
edit at 77-73, Wawasee&#39;s

Mark Smith and Williams
traded baskets in the
final ten seconds to

~Qco Board

round out the score at

79-75.

Ryan William&#39;s 24

points led Tippecanoe&#3
most balanced attack in

recent weeks, Jim John-

son scored 22, 18 of

those in the second half,

Ron Dittman added 20, 16

in the first half.

The Tippecanoe JV made

it 12-0 after a battle,
defeating Wawasee 60-

52. Greg Kindig led

Valley with 17.
Wawasee 16 14 23-22

TVHS 17 16 26-18

Winamac Stall
;

Fails To Stop Vikings

The Tippecano Valley
.Vikings hosted the Win-

amac Warriors Friday and

ran into a new defensive

strategy, but after the
first quarter got un-

tracked and swept to

their seventh straight
win, 77-50.

Winamac came out in a

slowdown designed to

neutralize Tippecanoe&#3
potent offense, The

play worked throughout
the first quarter as

the Vikings were held

to Ll points, but Win-

amac could manage only
six of its own, In the
second quarter, the Vik-

ings forced Winamac out

of the stall, and the

floodgates were opened,
A 24-9 quarter put Tip-

pecanoe up at halftime,

The onslaught contin-

ued in the third quart-
er as Winamac could

muster only one charge,
closing the score to 43-

27 before being blown

out again, Coach Floyd
Henson began substitut-

ing late in the third

quarter and the reserves

sewed up the 77-50 win.
Ron Dittman was the

leading scorer in the

game with 29 points.
Ryan Williams contribut-
ed 16 points to the Vik-

ing effort and John Lash
added 12 points and a

team-record of eight
assists as the Vikings

a their record to 9-

The Tippecanoe B-team
rolled to its eleveric.
straight win, 75-32,

over Winamac. Greg Kin-

dig with 15 and Gary
Moyer with 11 led Valley.
Winamac 6 9 15 20-50

TVHS 11 24 18 24-77

SPACE, TRAILERS

X

State Road 25,
west edge of Mentone

MILLE
MOBILE HOME COURT

353-3005 353-4575
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rMaat)
Mr. and Mrs. Scott

Horn entertained Sunday
in honor of the 93rd

birthday of Vida Horn.
Guests were Mr. and Mrs.
Wilson Horn, Mr. and

Mrs. Owen Horn, Mr. and

Mrs. EldonHorn, Mr. and

Mrs. James Beeson and
Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Sar-

ber.

Recent callers of Mary
Barkman were Bertha Cur-

less, Esther Wise, Maude

Cox, Kathryn Cantlon,
Mr. and Mrs. T.R. Jones,

Delford Taylor and Eula

Smith.
Mrs. Howard Horn spent

Wednesday night with Mr.

and Mrs. Mike Colbert

and son at Ft, Wayne.
Mr. andMrs,. Emory Da-

vis were Sunday guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Horn.
Mr. andMrs. John Bow-

erman and son have pur-
chased the duplex at the

south edge of Mentone,

Romines Not 25th Wedding Anniversary

The
and Mrs. Gerald Romine,

children of Mr.

Mentone, were hosts at

an open house Sunday in
honor of their parents
25th wedding anniver-

saryo
,

Mr. Romine and_ the

former Donna Linn were

united in marriage on

January 29, 1950 in

and

Young America with the

Rev. ‘Herbert. LaPage, a

cousin of the bridegroom,
officiating. They are

the parents of two chil-

dren, Gary Romine, Men-

tone, and- Susan Romine,
a teacher at Ossian.

They have. one grand-
daughter,

Accident Report
A one-car accident at

CR 825 East and Division

Road, two miles east of

Athens, Saturday evening
caused $1,500 damage to

an auto and minor injur-
ies to its driver. Dora

M. Swick, 33, R. 1, Men-

tone, was treated at

Woodlawn hospital for a

laceration to her mouth.

The sheriff&#39;s department
said her auto failed to

stop at Division Road

slid through the

intersection, striking
a corner post on the

south side of the road.

A fence owned by Ralph
Funk was torn down.

Red Cross Slates
March Blood Visit

At Mentone
The Mentone area Red

Cross bloodmobile visit

will be March 25. Don-

ors who give on January
27 at Syracuse will be

eligible to give by that

date, according to Inez

Devenney, executive dir-

ector, Kosciusko County
Chapter American Red

Cross.

Twenty-five new don-

ors are needed and 150

donors in all are nec-

essary to reach the quo-
ta set for the Jan, 27

visit. The Bloodmobile

will be at St. Andrews

United Methodist Church

in Syracuse from 12 to

6 p.m. Appointments can

be made by calling 267-

5244 collector by call-

ing an area recruiter.

A friend is one who

has the same bad habits

and the same enemies

that you have.

Merry Mollys
Met At Bush Home

Group singing opened
the January meeting of

the Merry Mollys Club

at Mrs. Kenneth Bush&#39

home. Mrs. David Coop-
er was co-hostess.

Topics of discussion

in lessons were storing
gas, the art of handi-

crafts and mulching.
Eighteen members ans-

wered roll call by de-

scribing “what I saw on

a postage stamp.&q
Mrs. William Cochran

was elected president.
Chosen to serve with her

were Mrs. Marion Smith,
vice-president; Mrs.

Doug Simpson, secretary,
and Mrs. Loren Gross,

treasurer,

Secret pal gifts were

received by Mrs. Bush

and Mrs, Simpson. Mrs.

Elim Smith, received the

door prize.

Ed Creighton, R. 5,
Warsaw, has been elect-

ed president of the In-

diana Farm Management
Association.

John and Wanda Fultz

of So. Bend and Wayne
and Mary Funnell and

family were Sunday din-

ner guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Harry Funnell. Or-

ville Swick was aMonday +

caller.
4

Mrs. Harry (Grace) Su-

llivan was an honored gu-
est at a recent party
for employees of Kline&#39;

Department Store in War-

Fork Tender Beef— CU STEA -
BEEF LIVER 1s 69¢ 69° |

Eckrich Deli Style

saw. She received a PICKLE: LOAF LB 99¢ ee.
watch in recognition of S aaniogn

ne p28 years of employ- Willie’s 2 1b. poly pke. - JOY
ment.

Mr, and Mrs. Dennis
SAUERKRAUT 39¢

a
LiQuip

Floyd and Eric of La- 7

fayette spent Saturday 5 Ib. bag ~
89¢

|

night and Sunday with PILLSBURY FLOU 95¢ ae
her mother, Esther Wise, | fn

and family. Sandy Wil- Dole 84 oz. cans
sp Country Style

mot was also a guest.
Diana Roberts was a

CHUN PINEAPPLE 4/$1 MARG SPARE RIBS ip 99¢

Fea pen guest of
Th: box NabISéo

;

m 69¢ Fresh Lean

Mr Lee (iares

|

PREMIUM CRACKER 59¢
* * GROUND BEEF ts 69¢

Arns erger returne o

heg home Saturday from

Murphy Medical Center.

Brandon Reed of War-

saw spent Saturday eve-

ning with his grandpar-

Kingsford 2% lb. ave.

CORN BEEF BRISK
Kingsford Beed,

Butternut hot dog or hamburger

HOM STYLE BUN pkg. of 8

10 oz.

39¢ iB S|!9 ’

10 per pkg

89¢
veal or pork,

CONVENIENCE MEATSjar peach or strawberry

t Mr. and Mrs. Geo. Ug¢
eee * OLD VIRGINIA PRESERVES

Your choice - Bologna, Dutch Loat

Mr. andMrs, Joe Mill- Golden Grain
Sweet Pepper Loaf, Sandwich Loaf - Ib

legs of te. cu tes, MACARONI CHEDDAR DINNERS 29¢ SUGAR DALE LUNCH MEAT 89¢

Clifford Bolinger at At-

d The visited er Fre
Se, .

Lloy ouesoa Thurs-
Egg Nocules vette” AB& Pizz

ec
wae ong

TD
We are doing our part We have price-

t. P View Nur- Hbaw 2m € —-—
frozen hundreds of items under our Good

ee van ia: a Mrs.
. Meceron!

-
79 AeaT CH __* Value - Elf or Flav-o-rite label. all

T.R. Jones visited him Crackers cecccctoe SD* x
-

asta quality products, that are priced to save

Sunday oe ¢

container €) Borot you more to begin with.

Mr. and Mrs. Russel Fabric Softener cntine PF
. +59¢Mai |

Eber have returned from
.

a Florida vacation.
Pulf&#3 White or Assort

:

W REDEE FOOD COUPON

|

Mr. and Mrs. Harry 4 ;

Sullivan attended the _ |
FACIAL «O oe sf

50th wedding a mmen
~

TISSUE
-

B

gee mre American’
. j

celebration for Mr. an

Mrs. C.F. Fields Satur- &q 3 HEES
day in Mishawaka. Mr. 7 59c
Fields is Mrs. Sulli-

van&#3 brother.

Del Monte

CATSUP te9° °
Gail Wideman returned LK

home this week from Mur-
:

phy Medical Center.

Budget
“stret

U.S NO. Red Skin

oe
Fresh For Health

Florida Temple

ORANGES +
me MENTONE

Open Friday night until

Closed at 6 p.m. rest of

Closed Sundays.

Don’t forget your values--attend the

church of your choice.
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aMARKETS

Listen To

METHODIST
HOUR

7:15 a.m. Sunday

WRSW-AM

Sponsored by local people

8 p.m.

week nights



By Mrs.

The Beaver Dam Ladies
Aid have more prints of

their latest cookbook
available. Anyone wish-

ing to purchase one can

contact any member of
the Aid.

Mr. and Mrs. Leo Adams

were Sunday dinner gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. Tom
Adams and Robin of Wood-
burn.

Kevin Haney, TomWeav-

er, Wayne Balmer and
Kent Miller returned

home this past week from

vacationing in Florida.
Mr. and Mrs. Maurice

* Haney and Kevin and Mr.
and Mrs. Gerald Clinker

attended the AMPI dinner

on Monday at Silver Lake.
Mr. and Mrs. Fred D.

Haney, Sr. called on

Effie Suddith and Rober-
ta of Rochester Sunday,

Mr. and Mrs. Stan Ten-

nant and Brad and Mr.
and Mrs. Kenneth Walters
and Lisa called on Eva

Burkett of Argos Sunday.
Mr. and Mrs. John Gray
and family and Mr. and

Mrs. Dorris Harrold and
Dick ‘called on Mr. and
Mrs. Kenneth Walters in
the evening.

Linda, Alan, and Nancy
Alderfer of Warsaw spent

the weekend with Mr.
and Mrs. Bill Balmer
and family.

Mr. and Mrs. Phil Pratt

and family were Sunday
supper guests ‘of Mr.

and Mrs. Con Shewman and

family.
Mr. and Mrs. Don Smal-

ley were Wednesday sup-

per guests of Mr. and
Mrs. Mitchell Tucker and

sons,

Mr. and Mrs, Robert
Hall and Jeff of Milford

were Saturday supper gu-
ests of Mr. and Mrs.

Max Cumberland and fam-

ily and later they all

attended the ballgame
at Tippecanoe Valley
High School. Sunday

afternoon the Cumberland

family called on Edna
O&#39;Brien at Warsaw.

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne
Smalley and Mr. and Mrs.

Larry Kuhn enjoyed sup-

per at Bourbon Thursday
in honor of Mrs. Smal-

ley&#3 birthday,
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Smith called on Mr. and

Mrs. Dow Landis of Ro-

chester Saturday. Sun-

day afternoon Harvey
took his grandson, Brett

Slaybaugh, ice fishing
at Palestine.

Beaver Dam News
Con Shewman

Elmer Hoffman called

on Roy Walters Sunday
afternoon.

Mrs. Bill Sisk and

Diane called on Mr. and

Mrs. Dick Boganwright
and family Saturday.
Mr. and Mrs. Dorris

Harrold were Saturday
evening callers and Mr.

and Mrs. Paul Cumberland

were Sunday evening cal-

lers. Ron Shewman spent
Sunday afternoon with
Tim Boganwright.

Mr. and Mrs. Terry
Lynch. and family of

Leesburg were Sunday
supper

and Mrs.
and sons.

oo.

Mr. and Mrs. Larry
McConkey and family were

Sunday supper guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Ned Heigh-
way and daughters. Mr.
and Mrs. Jack Severns

of Rochester called in

the evening.
The Con Shewman fam-

ily called on her par-
ents, Mr. andMrs. Robt.

Heighway Saturday even-

ing after the ballgame.
Judy and Doris Haney

served as hostesses for
the January meeting of

the Beaver

|

Dam Ladies

Aid, Cara Lynn Tucker

gave devotions and the

group sang &quot;There A

New Nay Dawning&qu A

salad bar with 14 mem-

bers and one child in

guests of Mr.
John Feldman

attendance.

Taken

19,
from the Jan.

1949 issue of the

Northern Indiana Co-Op
News:

Mr. and Mrs. Russel

Norris and Samantha Nor-

ris and Lee Edwin Nor-

ris returned Thursday
from a month&#39; vacation
in Miami, Fla.

Mr. and Mrs. Paul

Jones and two daughters
and Ken Jones spent Sun-

day with Mr. and Mrs.
Vernon Jones.

A potluck dinner was

enjoyed by a family
group at the Fred Lem-

ler home Sunday to help
Lois celebrate her bir-

thday, Fifty-nine were

present,
Ima Taylor is spending

awhile with Mildred Fl-

enar,

Mrs. Lyman Mollenhour
is in Murphy Medical

THOM PSON FEED & GRAIN
AKRON 893-7013

it’s here
ALFALFA

and

GRASS SEEDS.

NORTHRUP KING SEEDS

AVAILABLE AT

Junior High Basketball Tournament

Akron Junior High School

Losers

Third
Be Me

January 25, 1975

Akron

9 a.m.

Pierceton

Mentone

10:15 a.m.

South Whitley

Winners

2:15 p.m.
Champs

Members of the Fulton

Co. Historical Society
will meet at 7:30 p.m.

January 27 at the home

of Mr. and Mrs. Jack Ly-

Mis Uoering Plays
Solo For WCTU

A solo by Patty Doer-

ing, accompanied by Zel-

la Bowman, opened the

Akron WCTU meeting at

the Akron library Tues-

day evening. ;

Devotions were given
by Gloria Bowen, a piano

solo by Janet. Bowen,
two articles by Treva

Klein and a silent auc-

tion were entertainment

for the evening.
Refreshments were ser-

ved by Treva Klein and

Marjorie McColley to 19

members and guests.
The next meeting will

be aFrances Willard Tea

in February.

It Happen In Mentone
Center where she under-

went major surgery.
Wesley Orcutt of near

Atwood is somewhat im-

proved, He was taken to

the hospital last Fri-

day for medical treat-

ment.

Present at a recent

meeting of the Friendly
Neighbors Club were Nel-
lie Riner, Rhoda Jones,
Maude Romine, Marie

Deaton, Mary Welch, Th-
elma Eaton, Fern Beeson,
Helen Rookstool, Beryl

Jefferies, Alta Hudson,
Hildreth Coplen, Stella

Studebaker, Reatha Bal-

lenger, Bernice Ballen-

ger, Mary Fran Hudson,
Emmie Jones and Edith

Teel.
The Mentone Reading

FOLEY’S
JEWELERS

ROCHESTER

for

* Diamonds

ercocccccocqocoosccconcesses:

REBUILDING
SERVICE

on

e Starters A

e Generators

e Engines
- GILLILAND

Auto
Machine Co.

115 E. 4th St. ROCHESTER

ence

FCHS To Meet Monday

barger, 928 Jefferson

St., Rochester.
The Lybarger home is

an interesting old house

built by Dr. Rannells

at the turn of the cen-

tury. It later was known

as the Brackett home.

Now filled with the an-

tiques and collectibles

Mrs. Lybarger restores,
it.is being returned to

its former condition.
Featured at the meet-

ing will be slides of

Rochester&#39;s centennial

parade, building the 4-H

fair barn and a tractor

contest in the 1950s.

Many of the participants
in the latter need to be

identified.

Everyone whd is writ-

ing for &quot;Fulto County
Folks Vol, 2& is urged

to attend to learn me-

thods and get assistan-

ce,

~Anyone needing trans-

portation should contact

Club met at the home of

Mrs. C. O. Mollenhour

on January 12. Mrs.
Dale Wallace was assist-

ing hostess, Mrs. Fred
Lemler was elected pres-
ident; Mrs. Harold Nel-

son, vice president;
Mrs. LeRoy Norris, sec-

ond vice-president, Mrs.
Walter Lackey, secre-

tary, and Mrs. Raymond
Cooper, treasurer.

his township director:

Henry, Kate Jennens

Newcastle, Delbert Hun-

ter or Ralph Hatfield;
Aubbeennaubbee, Linda

Stayton; Union, Terry
Shumaker or Elsie Turn-

er; Wayne, Andrew Kuhn

or Janice Herrold; Lib-

erty, Lois Wagoner or

Bertha Waltz; Richland,
Bruce Hess; Rochester,
Geiger Gilliland or

Shirley Willard.

LICENSE SUSPENSION

Ellis E. Helton, R,

2, Silver Lake, has had
his driving privileges
suspended until July 5,
1976, according to the

Bureau of Motor Vehicles
and was charged with

drunken driving.

Perry Club Meets

Nellie Norman, assist-

ed by Marie Crum, was

hostess for the January
meeting of the Perry

Home Improvement Club
in her Akron home last

Thursday,
&quot; Ideas in Home De-

corations&quot; was the top-
ic of Bea Fites&#39; prog-
ram, June Merley&#3 de-

votions centered ona

New Year&#39; theme.
Pauline Miller won

the lucky lady door
prize,

Pauline Shoemaker will
be hostess for the Feb,
27 meeting.
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WINTER SAL
NOWSAVE 20%, 10 50%

MISSES PANT SUITS
Sizes 8 to 16% Mostly Double

$12.98 to $38.00Reg

Knits

SALE PRICED $6.49 to $30.40

MISSES LONG SLEEVE BLOUSES
Sizes 30 to 44 -

Ship Shore -

Reg.
Laura Mae &

$6.99 to $16.00

Others

SALE PRICED $3.50 to $12.80
SAVE TO 50% ON LONG SLEEVE

SKIRTS -SWEATERS -

KNIT TOPS

JACKETS

W are your BONUS STORE. Shop with us reg-

ularly and see your bonus grow. Save to 5

everyday on all purchases including sale

items.

COOPER DEPT.

STORE

Mentone
YOUR BONUS STORE

OPEN FRIDAY EVENINGS



MENTONE, INDIANA

DECEMBER 31

RESOURCES
1974 tans

Loans and Discounts
................000.

$10,742 /520.32 $ 9,873,783 .07

United States Bonds
..........-..2-0000005

4,021 500.88 4,001 577.06
_

Other Bonds
..... 2... ced ee ewe ERY S

2,318,509.73 2,067,712.43
/

Cash and Due from Banks............00000- 953,012.12 956,589.99

Banking House, Furniture and Fixtures
........

148,815.00 116,599.19

Other Assets...
2.0... ee ee

27,139.96 5,991.34

Total...
2.2.2.0.

$18,211,498.01 $17,022,253 .08

~

LIABILITIES “eed
Capital &lt;2 cwe ems eae te e we Uw a ees wis ass

$ 133,620.00 $ 127,820.00

SUROI s ewe eae we Lees EE ewe ew E CH eRe we
535,136.07 472,180.00

Undivided Profits and Reserves
..........----

626,063.99. 549,684.19

Loan Loss.Reserve ... 2... - 0. ea eee eee
157,577.20 136,131.54

Unearned Discounts
........---22-0 00000005

316,896.77 298,280.48

Deposits... 0... es
16,442 203.98 15,438, 156.87&

Total...
2... 0.000.

$18,211 498.01 $17,022,253 .08

OVER EIGHTY-THREE YEARS OF CONTINUOUS SAFE. BANKING
~

Member Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation

MAKE FARMERS STATE BANK YOUR BANK

INTERE RATE
% PER ANNUM PER ANNUM

Passbook Savings 5% 30 Month Certificates 6.5%

3 Month Certificates 5.5% 48 Month Certificates 7.25%

12 Month Certificates 6% 72 Month Certificates 7.5%

Funds Withdrawn from Certificates Before Maturity Subject to Substantial Interest Penalty

Each Depositor insured to $40,000

FEDERA DEPOSIT INSURANCE CORPORATION

Home Mortgage
.

Passbook Savings
Auto & Consumer Financing Savings Certificates

.

No Service Charge Checking Accounts

OFFICERS
DIRECTORS

FORREST D. MINER.
.....

President

Trust Officer FLOYD L. TUCKER, Chairn A
THOMAS M. FUGATE ..

.

Vice-President FORREST D. MINER

LARRY D. PYLE.......... Cashier DR. O. L. McFADDE&#39;N

IRIS M. ANDERSON...
.

.

Ass’t Cashier
DONALD D. POULSON

LLOYD J. BOWERMAN
. .

Ass&#3 Cashier
THOMAS M FUGATI

MARY L. BOGGS...... Ass&#3 Cashier
RICHARD B. MANWARING



CHURC
NEWS

of

“~ BURKET
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

OQonald E. Poyser - Pastor

Vernon Meredith - Adult Supt.
Wargaret Miller - Jr. Supt.

Sun. Church School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service 10:30 a.m

TUES. Prayer and Share 9:30

WED. Bible Study 7:30 p.m.

TALMA
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Walter R. House,
Pastor

Sunday School 9:30

Worship Service 10:45

Pastor Preaching 2nd., 4th

& Sth Sundays
Special Services

Ist & 3rd Sundays

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
MENTONE

Norman McVay, Pastor

Sunday School 9:30

Worship Service 10;30

Sunday Evening Service

7:30 P

Thursday Prayer Meeting
7:30 P

&gt;

=z = =z

OLIVE BRANCH CHUR OF GoD

Pastor - Lowell Burrus
Supt. - Lawrence See

Sunday School

Worship Service, 10

Evening Worship

TUESDAY 1:30 p.m.

Bible Study
TUESDAY 7:3u p.m. Men’s

Bible Study
THURSDAY 7:30 p.m. Prayer

Service for all ages.

MENTONE -

UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Walter R. House
Pastor

Worship Service 9:30 a.m.

Sunday School 10:30 a.m,

Junior Church 9:50 a.m,

Youth Fellowship
Adult Bible Study

5:30 p.m,

7:00 p.m.

United Methodist Women + Third

Thursday at 7:30 p.m.

Prayer and Share Groups Wed-

nesday 9:30 a.m., 7:30 p.th.

———

OISKO UNITED
METHODIST CHURCH

REV. KENNETH HOSTETLER
PASTOR

Frank. Nordman, Supt.
Deloris Thompson, Lay Leader

Sunday School 9:30 a.m

Worship Service 10:30 a.m

Prayer Meeting - Tuesd y at

7:00 p.m.

CHURCH OF CHRIST
MENTONE

Bible Classes 9:30 a.m.

Worship 10:30 a.m.

Worship 7:30 p.m

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH OF AKRON

Rev. Ron Nelson, Pastor

Sunday School 10:00 a.m.

Morning Worship tly nm.

Evening Worship 7:00 p.m.

Rible Study Wed 7:30 p.m

Youth Group,,Thurs 7:30 p.m

BETHLEHEM BAPTIST CHURCH

9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

Sunday School

Worship Service

ATHENS
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Pest - Rev. Wayne Johnso

=

Supt. - Rex Utter

Worship Service 9:30 a.m,

Sunday School 10:30 a.m.

Youth Fellowship 6:30 p.m.

THURS. Bible Study 7:00 p.m.

NICONZA BAPTIST CHURCH
Pastor - David Turner

Phone §93—7211
Supt. - Larry Simmons

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:30 a.m.

Youth Meeting 6:30 p.m.

Even. Services 7:30 p.m.

Prayer Meet =

Wednesday 7:30 p.m

CENTER
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Dewey R. Findley, Pastor

g Silver Lake, Indiana

Phone 219-352-2188

Worship Service

Sunday School
9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m,

“Sunday School

AKRON CHURCH O TR BRETHREN
©

Charles E. Zunkel, Pastor
401 Woodland Drive

North planche indiana
hone 982-2005

Church School

Church Worship

9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

Sermon - The Nonsense of God

Music by the choir, directed

by Mrs Clarence Mark with

Mrs. Norman Tinkey at the or-

gan

Wednesday * 7730 p.m. Choir

Practice

OMEG CHURCH
Pastor — Lee Stubblefield

Supt. — Emerson Surns

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service 10:45 am.

Communion Service FollowinBible Study 7:30 p.m

Prayer Meeting
Thursday evening 7:30 p m

at the Paul Rowen residence

Everyone Welcome.

BEAVER DAM
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister - po Pet nantsSuperintende nk Cum-fi rland an Witen Tucker

9:30-10:15
10: 20-11:18

Worship Services

Sun School Serv.

LADIES AID - Wed., Feb. 19th,
‘at 1:30 p.m,»at the church.

Ruth Heighway andSherri Shew-

man are hostesses

CHILDREN AND ADULT BIBLE ST-

UDY and Youth Fellowship ~

lst and 3rd Thursday even-—

ings of each month at 7:30

p.m.

UNITED METHODIST WOMENS GROUP

lst Tuesday evening of each

month at 7:30 p.m.

LAKELAND MENS GROUP - 2nd

Tuesday evening of each month

SUN., JAN. 26th - Guest spea-

ker for church, Human Relat-

ions Day, Mrs. Eddy Huffman

AXROM CHURCH OF GO

J. G. Thomason, Pastor

Ray Bradway, Assoc. Pastor

Jerry Kindig, Supt.

Chas, Easterday, Ass&#39;t Supt.

9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:25 a.m.

Youth &a Children

Choir Rehearsal 4:00 pm

Youth Fellowship 6:30 p.m.

Evening Service 7:30 p.m.

Film, ‘* Eighteen” plus ‘Cool

in the Furnace” musical

ACTIVITIES

Tue. Jan. 28 - Service Guild

at 7:30 pm

Thu

sal

vi

30 - Choir rehear-

0 and mid-week ser-

O pm

SILVER CREEK CHURCH OF GO

Rev. George Constant, Pastor

Max VanCleave, Supt.

Church School 9:30 a.m,

Morning Worship 10:30 a.m.

Junior Church

jr. & Sr. C.G.Y.A.

Evening Worship

THURSDAY EVENING SERVICES:

Prayer and

Bible Study +7200 p.m,

Adult Choir

Practice.....-.. 8:15 p.m.

The Warsaw Community High

School Choir and the Belles

under the direction of Mar-

garet Ann Virol, will appear

Sunday. Jan. 19, at 7:30. The

public is invited.

“OLIV BETHEL CHURCH OF GOL

Rev. Harold Helterbridle
Pastor

Minnie Ellison, Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m

Worship Service 10:30 a.m

Choir Practice 6:30 p.m

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m

TUESDAY

Youth Fellowship 7:30 p.m.

THURSDAY

Prayer Meeting 7:30 p.m.

AKRON
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

hn E. Moore, fasteRandall Leininger, a Leader

Wayne Cumberland, st
y Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship 10:30 @m.
Youth Fellowship 7:00 p.m.

MENTONE/AKRON NEWS

January 23, 1975

The Moon Will

By Goldie E.

I was raised by my
grandparents anda peach

sprout so I sometimes

feel I am a whole gen-
eration back in time.

Grandpa believed in

witches. If a cow gave
bloody milk, if the but-

ter didn&#39;t want to come

when we churned, if the

settin&#39; hen left her

nest, if the horses ran

off with a load of hay,
if the cabbage seed did-

n&#3 sprout, in fact al-

most everything was the

witches’ fault. Long
ago one lived not far

down the road, She wore

a sunbonnet

-

and apron
like other women but the

neighbor men could nev-

er shoot her. It takes.

a silver bullet to kill

a witch and no one had

any silver dollars to

waste,
Grandma always made

us sit on the bed dur-

ing a storm because

lightning will not

strike a feather bed and

rain water is so good
for so many things.

One evening when rain

water was coming down

by tubfuls and thunder

was chasing the Light-
ning round in circles
in the sky, we heard a

scratching inthe little

stove we kept up all

summer to burn paper.

My brother ‘carefully
lifted off the lid and

there was a black cat.

It looked much like our

own cat who would get
in, crawl under the

stove and scratch her

tail, but this cat was

dry and rain was still

pouring. Some witch
had dropped her cat down

our chimney. We shudd-

ered to think what might
have happened to all of

us if we hadn&#39 found

it and let it out.

Everyone knows the

moon will turn to blood

at the end of the world

and the endof the world

Akron Church Plans

Feature Film

&quot;Eightee a true

story adapted for film

from the best seller

&quot; No Time To Waste,&q
will be shown at the Ak-

ron Church of God Sun-

day, January 26, at 7:30

p.m.
It is the story of

Connie Callaway, a love-

ly, lively, California

teen-ager who brought
fun, some heartbreak,
lots of noise and fin-

ally joy and pride to

her bereaved family.
Life for Connie ended

in a tragic freeway
crash as she journeyed

home from a porthern
California church camp.

The triumph of Connie

Callaway&#39 life, even

though brief, stands as

a monument to young peo-

ple who find real, an-

swers to life&#39;s great
questions, according to

the film&#39; maker.
The public is invited

to attend.

Character is the tree,

reputation is the shad-

ow.

Turn To Btood
©

c

Kesler, Mentone

was always with us. We

sat on the back porch
and watched the full

moon ride so comfortab-

ly through the peach
trees and tried to see

if there was any blood

on this side of it. We

couldn&#39;t see any but

there might be some on

the other side.
Just about the time

we were afraid to go to

bed for fear of being
struck by lightning or

the end of the world
would come in the night

my big brother would

say, &quot; we know it

won&#3 be tonight because

the ground is too wet.&qu
Of course, witches

put tangles in my long
black curls every night
but I am not sure wheth-
er itwas a witch or the
bad man that made me shut
the cat inthe mail box,

O Board
Mrs. Rod (Jackie) Gib-

ble, Mentone, is a new

member of the Kosciusko

Co. Mental Health Asso-

ciation board of direc-

tors.

Qo aR? B
916 FRANKLIN ST.

ROCHESTER, INQ.

“HO ORR
WEDDING-PORTRAIT-COMMERCIAL

PHONE 223-2833

SOSSSCSCOCOCOCOCOO®

4

We invite you to

come in and reg-

ister for

SNYDER’S

JEWELR CLUB

717 Main Rochester

geeoooooooos

TINKEY

INSURANCE & REAL ESTATE

Akron Phone 893-4713

FBH* *

FRIDAY SATURDAY SPECIALS

Cider Spice Donuts

Whole Earth Bread

doz. $1.49

loaf 45¢
Made with 8 different grains.

Pumpkin Pies each 99¢
Special Discounts on all Donut orders

of 5 dozen-or more during january &

February. Orders must be made at least

day in advance.

ZIMMERMAN PASTRIES
723 Main Rochester Ph. 223-2213

OPEN7.A.M. TO 5:00 pe

ecceesocoooe!

PSPOSCOCSCSCSCOSCOOSD

PUBLIC AUCTION
As have quit farming | will sell the following located 3 miles west of Silver Lake on State Road 14

to BOOW Road then north mile to 1000S Road then west mile or 1% miles porth of Silver Lake

(on State Road 15 to 950S Road then west 3 miles then south 1/2 mile to 1000S Road then west on

WEDNE JANUA 2

a 11:3 E.S.
TRACTORS ~ 1963 Oliver Model 1600 Diesel tractor w/hydra-power drive, power steering. 2400 hours 1958

Oliver Mode! 880 Diesel tractor w/power steering.

COMBINE — 1959 Oliver Mode! 40 combine wivariable drive, pick-up reel, recleaner 12 grain head. power steering
straw chapper

FARM MACHINERY — Oliver #565 416” semi mounted breaking plow witrip beams, cutters, cover boars, Oliv
#452 4row planter w/band spray attachment, Oliver Model 64 13 hole grain drill w fertilizer and grass,
rubber, New Idea #12A manure spreader, Oliver Model 22 sem: muunted mawer. Park tran

mower, Oliver manure loader wiextra dirt bucket: Hutchinson 6” grain auger « 4 wi hy electric

smetor-4” gran auger x 11 grain aeration tube w/tan assembly, Federal Mode! 60 grain cleaner w

Kewanee 11°& wheel disc, 12 spring tooth harrow, Oliver 2 cow cultivator fits up 10 BBO tractor moun

for 4 bottom plaw: Continental post hale digger w/9&q and 12° augers. two Helix 136 bushel PTO se

auger boxes witandem axles, Bolinger 7° x 14” tilt bed implement trailer; trailer typ sprayer w 300 gall:
and boom, 3point grader blade; John Blue 2-row fertilizer side dresser far Oliver cultivator, 2 Flow

spreader, PTO grass seeder

MISCELLANEOUS — Three pai Oliver wheel weights. front end weights for B80 and 1600, three Olver hyde

cylinders, Radson Mode! 200 grain moisture tester, 300 gallon fuel tank on stand, Clipper Mode! 2B tanning 1

wisereens, 4 row rotary hoe and 12 cviti mulcher for repairs. platform scales, log chains, several uld hand puss vt

mowers, some 4 and 6 furnace duct pipe. ather stems

&

HOG EQUIPMENT — Two Super 12 Smidley hog feeders, Super 10 Smidiey nog feeder, hog mineral leeuee iw

Prige O1 The Farm 4 hole automatic hog fountanys w elec heat elements, three Star BO galion neg fountains w lari

Ranger automatic hag holder, three 12 metal gate 32 high 16 metat gate 32&q high, two 12 metal gates 48” tu
wood gates, roll of 32” hag fence. NEW. some uséd 32 hog fence, stee! posts

HOUSEHOLD ITEMS — Round Oak coat and wood stove, 3 burner Perfection kerosene oll stove, Maytag wringer
type electnic w

cambination, se

NOTE ~ The household :tems will be sold first

NOT RESPONSIBLE

©

OR ACCIDENTS

per, old White (readie sewing machine, long handle pump, Zenith radio and 7B APM phonugrapn
vy Lombinalion, Belgium 12 qayye double barrel shotgun, other items

TEAMS CASH LUNCHSERVED

HOWA SILVE
EVERETT ROOKSTOQL, Auctioneer

ROR 6 Warsaw, Indiana 46680

Phone (219) 453.4771
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By Mrs.

Elsie Mitchell of Mar-

ion spent the weekend

with Lillie Pence. Mr.

and Mrs. NelsonEaton of

Warsaw spent Sunday ev-

ening at the Pence home,
Mr. and Mrs. Eddie

&quot;Packa of Marion were

Monday dinner guests of
)

Lillie Pence.
Mr. and Mrs, Lowell

*
Arnold spent the week-

end in Chicago.
Bob Arnold, Indiana-

polis, spent a few days
with Mr, and Mrs, Lowell
Arnold.

Mr. and Mrs, Richard

Kerlin, Kris and Kelly,
were Sunday dinner gue-

stsofMrs. Jesse Lynch.
Afternoon callers were

Mr. and Mrs. Grant Har-

ris and Mrs. Ernest

Brooks,
Recent callers at the

home of Rachel Floor

Kay Paxton, Grace

Gagnon, Mrs. Wayne Hof-

fman, Mr. and Mrs. Wal-
ter Rogers and sons,

Mrs. Gilbert Harsh--

barger of Goose Lake

and Brian Harshbarger
of Ft. Wayne spent the

& weekend in Lansing, I11l.
with relatives.

Mr. andMrs. Merl Fit-

ton called onMrs. Loren

Decker at Claypool Sun-

day afternoon.

Mr, and Mrs. Russell

Kerlin spent Sunday ev-

ening with Mr. and Mrs.
Merl Fitton.

Mr. and Mrs. Vernon
Nelson called on Janie

Warren at Diamond Lake

Sunday afternoon. The

Nelsons also called at

the home of Mr, and Mrs,
Elmer Shoemaker.

Mr. and Mrs. Bob Rol-

lins and Shelley of

Goose Lake called on

Mrs. Percy Ring Sunday
afternoon.

Mr. and Mrs. Ernest

Brooks were supper gue-
sts Sunday of Mr. and

Mrs. Carl Price at No.
Manchester.

Mr. and Mrs, Elmer

Shoemaker called on Lil-
lie Pence Monday after-

noon.

Recent callers at the

home of Mr. and Mrs.

Olive Bethel
Helen Cox

Mr. and Mrs, Paul Cox

and Helen were Sunday
dinner guests of Mr, and

Mrs. Daniel Cox and

sons,

Mr. and Mrs. Walter

Safford, Lillie Cham-

bers, and Mrs. Rudd at-

tended the United Meth-

odist Church Conference
in Logansport Sunday

afternoon,
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Krat-

zer and Bryan, Macy,
were Sunday dinner gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs. Har-

old Claxton and family.
Mr. and Mrs. George

Sheetz and Mr. and Mrs.

David Sheetz and Brad

spent two weeks with Mr.

and Mrs. Ralph Lukens

of Venus, Florida.

Mr. and Mrs. David

Sheetz and Brad spent
Thursday with Mr. and

Mrs. John Hott of Ke-

wanna.

Silve Lake New
Mary Shoemaker

Carl Shipley were Mr.
and Mrs.. Dick Shipley
of Secrist Lake and
Mrs. John Yoder,

Mr. and Mrs.
Leiter called at the

homme of Mr, and Mrs,
Dick Moyer of Akron and
Mr. and Mrs. David Lei-

ter near Etna Green Mon-

day.
Mr. and Mrs. J.D.

Leiter and Mr. and Mrs,

Floyd Fruitt were Sun-

day dinner guests of Mr.

and Mrs. Ray Weaver.

Mr. and Mrs. Robert
Leiter of So. Bend and

Mr. and Mrs. David Lei-

ter, Dewayne and Paula,
Etna Green, called on

Mr. and Mrs. J. D. Lei-

ter Sunday evening.
Among the recent cal-

lers at the home of

Florence Bunch were Rev.
and Mrs. Lamoin Hand,
Mrs. .Elmer Shoemaker,
Mrs. ‘Russell Kerlin,
Mrs. Huram Parker, Louise

Jontz, Ruth Tucker, Ha-

zel Howell, Mr. and

Mrs. Stanley Williams,
Dave and JoAnn and Mrs.

Verlin Crooke of Clay-
pool.

re Births
and Mrs. Russell

Koppang, Pencook, N.H.

are parents of a son

born January 19. The

baby weighed seven pounds
and ten ounces and has

been named Eric John.

Mrs. Koppang is the

former Cathy Derring.
Grandparents are Mr.

and Mrs. Vernon Derring,
R. 1, Akron,

Mr. andMrs. Ivan Rock

of Tippecanoe are par-
ents of an eight pound,

14 ounce daughter, Amy
Renee, born Jan. 18 at

Parkview hospital, Ply-
mouth. Grandparents are

Mary M. Rock, Rochester,
and Mr. andMrs. Richard

Brower, also of Roches-

ter. Great-grandparents
are Mr. and Mrs, Fred

Harris of Maple Creek,
Saskatchewan, Canada.

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn

Allen Smith, R. 4, Ro-

chester are parents of

an eight pound, 6 ounce

son, Shane Allen, born

Jan. 14 at Woodlawn hos-

pital. Grandparents are

Mr. and Mrs. Carl Mill-

er, Fulton, and Blanche

Smith, Mentone.

J. D.

NEW BOOKS
AKRON CARNEGIE LIBRARY

GLORY AND THE LIGHT-

NING by Taylor Caldwell.

This novel is set in

ancient Persia and Greece

and is based on the life

of Aspasia - the beau-

tiful and intelligent
courtesan who eventually

became the companion of

Pericles, ruler of Ath-

ens.

WHITE GOATS AND BLACK

BEES by Donald Grant.

It started when Mary
Grant soldher dishwash-

er. Then Donald donat-

ed his white tie and

tails~ to Perubian Re-

lief,. Thus began the

metamorphosis of two

successful American

Journalists who became

subsistence farmers on

a remote peninsula on

the southwest coast of

Ireland.
SHASTA AND ‘ROGU by

Robert L. Behme. This

is an extraordinary, af-

fectionate account of

how two wild coyotes are

adopted and raised in

captivity.
THE SPIRITS OF &#3 by

Eric Sloane. It has long
been Sloane&#39; opinion

that: the American of

today is not just the

early American grown
older, but.a different

person entirely, This

book deals with this

belief, andSloane lists

ten of the original
spirits of early Amer-

ica, comparing themwith

the changed spirits of

today. It is a novel

piece of writing, full

of Sloane philosophy, a

good addition to the

collector&#39;s shelf of

his Americana books,
THOMAS JEFFERSON A bi-

ography in his own

words,
A PICTORIAL HISTORY

OF THE AMERICAN INDIAN

by Oliver LaFarge.
SONGS OF &#3 A FOLK=

SINGER&#3 HISTORY OF THE

REVOLUTION by Oscar

Brand.
FROM HOOKS TO TABLE

by Vic Dunaway. This

tells you how to clean

and cook fish.
GRANDMAMA OF EUROPE

by Theo Aronson, This

is a domestic rather

than a political hist-

ory. The study is con-

fined to those of Vic-

toria&#39;s descendants who

first occupied the var-

ious European’ thrones

and not with their heirs,

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

January 23, 1975

* age

PHILLIPS

RPEN MQN.

9-6OPEN SUNDAY

Talma

“6B”

THRE

GAS

SAT. 8 To 8

GROCERIES -MFATS-GAS

BURKETT’S
Phone 223-5478

ist

PRODUC

dak film with our processing
locations.

1

Depression proof business.

2726 W Peterson,

[Koda pi TRIBUTO
Qualified individual needed to distribute world famous Ko

&quot SELLING OR SOLICITING REQUIRED.”

anteed 12 month repurchase agreement.

CALL Mr. Snow; Collect
Or Write: BARRETT INDUSTRIES CORP.

312-274.
Monday to Friday, 9 a.m. to 6 p.m.

through company established

$3995.00 investment. Guar-

Chicago, Ill, 60659

“5715

a IN

by COUR
Paul Denney, R. 1,

Claypool, and Lois Jean

Denney, Anderson, have

been granted dissolu-

tion of their marriage
in Kosciusko ~Superior

Court. They were mar-

ried April 21, 1974 and

separated Sept. 14,
1974, Her. former name

of Lois Jean Edwards was

restored.
Also in Kosciusko Su-

perior Court, the marri-

of Daisy Norella

Ousley, R. 1, Claypool,
and Danny Ousley, R. 7,
Warsaw, has been dis-

solved and custody of

two children awarded to

Mrs. Ousley with $40
weekly support. The

couple married Jan. 28,
1966 and separated Aug.
10, 1974.

The marriage of James

E. Bach, R. 1, Mentone,
and Wandak, Bach, R. 5,

Decatur, was recently
dissolved in Kosciusko

Superior Court. The

couple was married Oct.

26, 1973 and separated
Oct. 7, 1974. Her maid-

en name of Marshall was

restored,

Nancy J. Gault, War-

saw, and David L. Gault,
Burket, have been grant~

ed dissolution of their

marriage in Kosciusko

Circuit Court. Married

March 10, 1967, they
separated July 23, 1973,

Mrs. Gault was awarded

custody of two children

and $50 per week for

support.
A petition for disso-

lution of marriage fil-

ed in Kosciusko Circuit

Court by Carrol Janence

Thrasher and James Dale

Thrasher, Mentone, has

been dismissed, Marri-

ed Nov. 27, 1970, they
separated July 25, 1974.

WEDDINGS \tutl
UWkato S

PORTRAITS

.
BDWY. Phone

a3 Spe 472-1459

Capp
Mrs. Jim Fryman, the

former Terri Mark, a

1972 Akron High School

graduate, received her

nurse&#39; cap in “a..Jan.
12 capping ceremony at

the Parma School of Nur-

sing, near Cleveland,
Ohio. She is in train-

ing for an LPN license

and will graduate this

fall.
The Frymans live in

Berea, Ohio, a suburb

of Cleveland.

Mrs. Fryman is the

daughter of Mr. and Mrs.

Clarence Mark, Akron.

400 TIRE SALE

All Popular Sizes

Available

- GOODYEAR-~-

-~ FIRESTONE -

~ ATLAS -

- AMOCO -

All Fully Guaranteed!

Alignment & Balance

Service Available

KERLIN MOTOR CO.

Ind.

352-2530

Silver Lake,

Ph.

ROLLIN SMITH

FURNACES

PLUMBING FIXTURES

KITCHEN CABINETS

APPLIANCES

Corner of State Roads 138114

North Manchester, Indiana

Phone 982-2248

LIVESTOCK

BUYERS
Can you qualify to buy cattle,

hogs and sheep? Do you have

a farm background and enjoy
working with livestock?

Livestock Buyers make a good
living... have a secure future

-..and enjoy what they&#3
doing!
If you have a sincere interest
in becoming a Livestock

Buyer, write today with your
personal background. Include:

name, age, address & phone
number. A personal interview

will be arranged in your area.

AMERICAN CATTLE CO.
175 W. Jackson Blvd. — 614

Chicago, Illinois 60604

i

oe

(

139 East Main

&lt;a ee &lt;&lt; a  &lt; ~&lt; &lt;

SPORT COATS AND SUITS

SLACKS AND DRESS JEANS

SHIRTS AND SWEATERS

ACCESSORIES
SOSSSSSCOCOCSCOSOSSCOOSOOOOOS

SALE BEGINS FRIDAY,
POSS SHSSSSCSSSSSSCSOSOOSOSOOS

qos
ME ano BOYS WEAR

a &lt;a a A o—=ee ~~

SAL
Save u to 40-50%

JANUARY 24

(
a

North Manchester



DEATH
Alspach

Funeral services were

conducted Thursday in
the Sheetz funeral home
in Akron for Grace Als-

pach, 75, Tucson, Ariz.,
who died ina nursing
home in California on

January 13. The Rev.
Claude Fawns officiated,
Burial was at Peru.

The daughter of Mark
and Eva Ware Beattie,
Mrs. Alspach was born
Nov. 19, 1899 in Fulton
Co. She was married to
Glen Alspach on Oct. 5,
1922. He died in 1954,

and she moved to Arizona

in 1960,

Surviving are two dau-

ghters, Mrs. Nick (Phy-
lis) Lindt, Van Nuys,
Calif., andMrs. Russell

(Bernadine) Petty, of

Sacramento, Calif.; sev-

en grandchildren; two

sisters, Faye Mills, of
Mishawaka and Blanche

Dice, Rochester; a bro-

ther, Donald Beattie of

Gary. A sister preced-
ed her in death.

Boggess
Gerald Boggess, 64,

Milwaukee, died Tuesday
evening.

Surviving are his wi-

dow, the former Mickey
Watkins; three daught-
ers, Rosemary Ege, Gil-

ead, Janet Roth, McHen-

ry, I1ll., and! Joann Me-

hring, Red Bud, I1l.,
and 11 grandchildren.

Services will be con-

ducted at 2:30 p.m. Sun-

day at the King Memori-

al Home, Mentone. Bur-

ial will be in the Har-

rison Center Cemetery.
Friends may call at

the funeral home after
2:30 p.m. Friday.

‘Bowers

GeorgeW. Bowers, Jr.,
53, Rochester, a brother

of Mrs. Walter (June)
Weber, R.2, Akron, died

Tuesday at Woodlawn hos-

pital.
Also surviving are his

wife Lois; two sons and
three daughters; two

brothers, two other sis-

ters and an uncle.
Funeral services will

be conducted Friday in

Rochester,

Harris
Margaret E. Harris,

75, Francesville died

Tuesday at Rensselaer,
She was born Feb. 13,

1899,
Tentative arrangements

have been set for ser-

vices to be at 2 p.m.

Friday in the King Me-

morial Home, Mentone.

Burial will be in the

Mentone cemetery.

Sparks
Funeral services were

conducted Wednesday in

Paintsville, Ky., for

May Sparks, mother of

Garland Sparks, Akron,

Learned men carry
their wealth with them.

Perkins

Gladys Phoebe Perkins,
83, Rensselaer, mother
of Mrs. Ralph (Alice)

Mollenhour, Mentone, di-

ed January 9 in Jasper
Co. hospital of a sud-

den heart attack,

Daughter of Henry Clay
and Carrie Annetta Tho-

mpson Nevill, she was

born June 13, 1891 in

Rantoul, Ill. She had

lived in Rensselaer the

past 62 years. She was

preceded in death by her

husband, Samuel G. Per-

kins, in 1962.

Surviving in addition

to Mrs. Mollenhour are

another daughter, Mrs.
Willard (Vera) Neeley,
Rensselaer; five great-
grandchildren; a great-
great-granddaughter and

three sisters. One sis-

ter preceded in death.
Funeral services were

January 13 in Rensse-

laer with burial.inWes-

ton cemetery.

Unruh
Funeral services were

conducted Wednesday for
Dale E. Unruh, 19, R. 3,
Warsaw, grandson of Mr.
and Mrs. Harvey Grubbs,

Mentone. Unruh drowned

Sunday at Barbee Lake
while walking toa fish-

ing location.
Also surviving are his

parents Frank and Violet

Grubbs Unruh, R. 3, War-

saw; asister, Mrs. Larry
(Diane) Long, Keesler

AFB, Biloxi, Miss.; a

brother, Stephen Unruh,
R. 1, Milford, and pat-

ernal grandparents, Mr.

and Mrs. Ernest Unruh,
R. 1, Warsaw.

successfulA truly
willing toperson is

earn more

ceives,.

will be awarded

February 12, 13, 14

February 15...

contests only)

information contact

than he re-

See the latest in farm equipment and techniques
JOth Annual

National Farm Machinery Show

February 12-1
9OOAM.to 5,30 PM.,

Kentucky Fair & Exposition Center, Louisvill K
+ Eleven and a half acres (indoors) of the

newest farm products, equipment and

techniques from over 350 manufacturers.

+ Free admission, plus door prizes
» Special programs for the ladies

+ Tractor pulling contests every night—Eleven
classes: 5 stock, 3 modifieds, 3 garden stock
Over $50,000 in prize money and trophies

For free Farm Show admission tickets or

National Farm Machinery Show
P.O. Box 21179, Louisville, Ky. 40224
Phone: Area Code 502-366-9592

SORRY - TRACTOR PULL TICKETS

SOLD OUT FOR FEBRUARY 14 & 1

Shireman

Berdella E. Shireman;
3, R. 1, Akron, died

Sunday evening at Wood-

lawn hospital.
Daughter of William

and Catherine Sausaman

Bammerlin, she was born

Nov. 19, 1891 in Fulton

Co. Her marriage was to

Wilbur Shireman who pre-
ceded her in death in

1947, She was a life-
time resident. of the

community and a member
of the Akron Church of

God,

Surviving are two dau-

ghters, Dorothy Kitson,
Syracuse, and Mrs, Ver-

non (Mary) Derring, Ak-

ron; five grandchildren;
three great-grandchild-

ren and one brother,
Robert Bammerlin, Akron,

Funeral servites were

conducted Wednesday mor-

ning at the Haupert fun-=

eral home in Akron with
the Rev. J. D. Thomason

officiating. Burial was

in the Akron cemetery.

Truly great men have

convictions, others have

opinions.

MORRY’S READY MIX

Phone 893-4860

R.R. 2, Rochester

arity Herons
7:00 P.M. ES

(Admission will be.charged for tractor pulling

Be sure the paint

FULLER-OBRIEN 1
=

HARRIS e ULERY

630 P.M. ES

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS
Too many people claim

to know all the answers.
January 23, 1975

Henry Township

5
FULTON

TOWNSHIP TRUSTEE&# REPORT OF RECEIPT:

YEAR

Henry Township,

COUNTY

‘ AND DISBURSEMENTS FOR THE CALENDAR

1974

Fulton County

FUNDS BALANCE RECEIPTS DISBURSEMENTS BALANCE

JAN, Dec. 31

Township 11101.70 7853.79  5788.03 13167.46

Dog none 387.00 387.00 none

Revenue Sharing 78.05 5458.01 1497.63 4038.43

TOTALS LIES 23 $13698.80 7672.66 17205,89

DETAIL OF RECEIPTS Fire Protection (cont)
Source Amount

|

Hidwest Equip. Co. supply 60.75

TOWNSHIP FUND Tinkey Ins. Co, 41.00

Taxes=June 3906.11] Akron Insurance Agency 102,00

Justice of Peace Docket Fees 666,50| Texaco Inc. gas 127.57

Loans Int. on Deposits Rochester Fire Dept. 16,00

Perry Twn Fire Protection  1000,00| Leininger Ins.-Fireman Ins., 275.00

Int. on Deposits 275.00

|

Leininger Ins. Agency 201.00

Ck.#97-10-10-72 not cashed 6.18
Town of Atoka Tn 52 Fire

|

2000.00] Volunteer Firemen

truc ohn Zimmerman 72.00
Ed Hauser 66.00

Total Township Fund 7853.79

|

Max Gearhart 57.00

Geo. Stephens 76.50

DOG FUND Mike Stephens 67.
Do Tax from Assessor 387.00] Dale Smith 7=

Dale Sheetz 63.00

Total Dog Fund 387,00

|

Ray Doering 41.50

Jack Stucker 64.50

REVENUE SHARING FUND Douglas Moore
.

33.00

Revenue Sharing 5445.00

|

Gilbert Jenkins 64,50

Refund Ck, #89 13.01

|

Gatland Gray 72.00
————

|

Robert Gray 72.00

Total Revenue Sharing Fund§ 5458.01
Other Township Expenses

DISBURSEMENTS TOWNSHIP FUND Sevou-
Truster bond 40,00

Trustee Salary Travel Exp. Gen Telephone - fic 78.80

Clair Ellis 1800.00
Clerical help
Ruby Ellis 300.00

Rent Vern Cumberland 120.00

Book-Stationary-Printing-Advert,
Leonard SupplyCoe TTS

.Akron Mentone News 101.30
Rochester Sentinel 108.64

Care of Cemeteries

au n 100.00

Justice of Peace Expenses

Regon Insurance

Agency

surance Agency 21.00

D. M. Whitecomb Supply 156.70
Postmaster postage 10,00

Fire Protection

Da Hardware supplies 6.17

Auto License Branch 2.00
General Telephone 297,42
American LaFrance 71.25

e

Public Ser. Int

€ 178.
d.-office light 34.31

State Adm, OASI 32.35

Public Ser. Ret Fund 87.72
Postmaster postage 20.00

Murry McCarter Legal Service 75.00
Russel Shipley Advisory Bd. 100.00

Virgil Miller = ol 00.00
Lonzo Meredith m ” 100.00

Do Fund
Harold Kuhn 200,00

Jim Ramsey 187.00
Revenue Sharin,

BettyGearhartearhart 116.00
Jim Lease Office Supplies 314.10

Rochester Sentinel Adv. 8.50
Akron Mentone News 63.03
Pike Lumber Co.

tennis court equipment 976.00

I hereby certify that the foregoin
the receipts and disbursements of t

plete and detailed annual report tog
showing the names of persons having
been filed as required by law in t

that a copy of such annual report

&gt
g is a true a correct statement of
he above nam¢d township; that a com-

ether with akl gctcompanying vouchers

been paid ménéy by the township has
he office of the County Auditor, and

is in custody of the chairman of the

township advisory board. Said report is subject to inspection by any

taxpayer of the township.
Clair Ellis, Trustee

. .

Harrison Township
Kosciusko County

Trustee&#39;s Report of Receipts and Disbursements for the calendar

Year 1974

Kosciusko County
Jan. Dec. 31

FUNDS BALANCE RECEIPTS DISBURSEMENTS. BALANCE

Township $1718.70 $6699.75 $4581.80 $3858.65
Civil Twp. Bond Fund 269.97 -0- -0- 269.97

Dog 367.40 1577.60 1565.00 380.00
Fire Fighting 440.94 8995.35 6638.91 2797.38

Recreation 1417.03 639.75 1000.00 1056.78

Library -0- 4412.64 4412.64 &gt;

Revenue Sharing 6065.92 2054: 00 6810.30 1309.62

TOTALS $10279,96  $24379,09 .$25008,65 $9672, 40

3
DETAIL OF RECEIPTS

|
|xonneth Boggs - 200.00

ource unt
€

rblienitee SGN
Norm&#39;s Farm & Gard. Supply 161.58

ae
Boggs & Nelson Ins. Agcy. 64.00

es - June $2239.15] arsaw Office Supply 130.10
Taxes - December TAS) 60

|e ican Lecioa ue 50.00
Justice of Peace D. Fees 48,00

|

oer

es

May :

; 1508.50

|

Audrey Meyers 7.74
Option: Tax

OE

20|

Pat Shoemaker 400.00

TOTAL TWP. FUND ey re ee
Harrison Bornmann 100.00

pogenax tei D pon 383,00

|

Beverly Clampitt 329.44

Surplus from County “1194560
Chester Clampitt, Jr. 1763.63

TOTAL BOE HIG $1577.60]
TOTAL $4581.80

DISBURSEMENTS DOG FUND
FIRE FIGHTING FUND

6
Larry Yeiter 275,00

Auditor 8995.35) Trwin Bros. Farms 95.40
Irwin Bros, Farms 0

TOTAL FIRE FIGHT. FUND $8995.35] Tyan Lowman 350100
RECREATION FUND

ade 639

TOTAL $1565.00
uditor 639.

FIRE FIGHTING
TOTAL RECREATION FUND 639.75|Tri-Twp. Fire Control $3080.31

Atwood Vol, Fire Dept. 875.00
LIBRARY FUND Tri-Twp. Fire Control 1808.60

;

Atwood Vol. Fire Dept. 875.00
Auditor $4412.64

TOTAL $6638.91
TOTAL LIBRARY FUND $4412.64

_

AECREAT LON

REVENUE SHARING FUND Mentone Youth League 300,00
June Thomas, Treas, 4-H 700.00

Oct. Dist. 2054.00 ‘

ann

Time Certificate 6307.02

|.

TOTAL $1000.00

TOTAL REV. SHAR, FU $8361.02 LIBRARY-

. . .

Bell Memorial Library $1680, 94
DISBURSEMENTS TOWNSHIP FUND i

.

Hammer Ins. Agency _99.00;
=e» Memon tel obabrary eT)

General Telephone 157.20
j

nd, Trust Assn. 10700

|

7°7Ar Saht2. 64

Mentone/akron News 121.44 REVENUE SH.
Warsaw Times Union 132511: |eeaa Bank «ated $6742.55

Atwoo Post Office 50.00 |Warsaw Times Union 2450
Pu Em Rei Fun 133 | Times Union 3150

Beverly Clampitt 90,0

|

Mentone/Akron: News

pt

LS,
Sandra Tinkey 168.97

|

TOTAL $6810.30

L hereby certify that the foregoin,
the receipts and disbursements of t

mplete and detailed annual report to

showing the names of persons having
been filed as required by aw in tl

that a copy of such annual report i

township advisory board, Said repor
taxpayer of the township.

g is a true and corregt statement of
he above named townships; that a co-

gether with all accompanying vouchers
been paid money by the township has

he office of the County Auditor, and
s in custody of the chairman of the
t is subject to inspection by any

Chester Clampitt, Jr., Trustee
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&quot SALE

FOR SALE: Four Duroc male hogs

eligible for registration

353 - 3548
1/23/1e

FOR SALE:

Four

Border Collie pups.
to six months old. $30.

LARRY MORFORD
Silver Lake $2-2745

1/23/2p

BOOKKEEPING TIME!

12 digit electronic desk cal-

culator with memory $35.

Electric credit balance add-

er, $25 Both for $55.

HUG WILDERMUTH
Akron B93-4591

1/23/3c

FOR SALE: 1970 Triumph Spit-
fire Mark IV with steel belt-

ed radials and exhaust system
new last summer. Interior Like

new, runs well. $1400 or will

take best offer. Have to sell

for school. Call after 6:00

p.m.
:

MENTONE 353 - 2741
1/23/1¢c

FOR SALE: 1949 Chrysler, 4dr.

with low mileage, excellent

body and motor. Contact...

MRS DOU (Joyce) MOOR
803 E. Rochester St.

Akron, Ind. 46910

219 - 893 - 7103

1/23/2p

SEE OUR COMPLETE LINE OF PHIL-

CO Television sets, portable
and consoles color and black

and white. A TV for any room

or furniture style.

BAKER&#3
ELECTRONICS & APPLIANCES

Mentone 353-4685

1/23/xe

BIX STRIPPER - Enables ama-—

teur STRIPPERS

fessional work.

DAY HARDWARE
Akron

to do pro-~

1/23/1¢

IT’S TIME to see about a mid-

winter tune-up for your car

or truck, Time spent having

repairs done now can save

hours of needlessly wasted

time later.

LEWIS MOTORS
353-4355

B/23/i1c¢

Mentone

SAVE 40% to 60% ON FURNITURE
all the time.

JOEY&# DISCOUNT STORE
on 893-4931

12/S/xe

Akr

If carpets look dull and

drear, remove spots as they

appear with Blue Lustre.

Rent electric shampooer $1

MILLER HARDWARE
Mentone

1/23/ic

IS YOUR CAR cold natured or

bad tempered on cold winter

mornings? Let us check it

over. Our trained mechanics

can put new life into most

any cold=blooded engine.

LEWIS MOTOR
Mentone 353-4355

1/23/1¢

FO SALE: ‘22% x 28” poster’
board. White on both sides

20¢ a sheet.

AKRON/ NEWS
Mentone Akron

BIOWELL MOBILE HOME
and SALES

TRAVEL TRAILERS Sth WHEEL

RV MOTOR HOMES MINI HOMES

Ifwedon&#39;t have in stock what

you want, we will take vou te

the tactory only $0 miles

Large Inventory

JOE BIOWELL Phone 893-4895
JOEY MADEFORD 893-4588

4 it xe

FOR SALE: Genealogy forms for

beginning and advanced family

tree climbers

MENTONE NEWS

FOR SALE; Magnetic signs All

sizes, As low as $12.50 per

pair

AKRON / MENTONE NEWS
Mentone Akron

ae cee

FO SALE

LOFTY pile, free from soil

is the carpet cleaned with

Blue Lustre, Rent electric

shampooer $1.

DAY HARDWAR
Akron

1/23/16

OFFICE FURNITURE - Filing
Cabinets - Safes - Typewrit-

ers - Adding Machines - Cal-

culators - Sales - Service -

Rentals.

JIM LEASE OFFICE MACHINES
913 E 9th St., Rochester

Phone 223-3683

AGRISERUM

A nonpoisonous gel plasma us-

edonseeds and plants to feed

the bacteria in the soil. Re-

sults: Crops and feed of

healthier, tastier and higher
nutritional value.

WICKLIFF SALES, INC.
Merl Kyler, Mer.

2 miles Southeast
Pierceton

Phone: 594-2665

12/12/30P

FOR SALE: Aluminum sheets 22”

x 35’: Nice weight to work

with. 25¢ per sheet or 5 she-

ets for $1.00

AKRON / MENTONE NEWS
Mentone Akron

FOR REN
FOR RENT: Clean one and two

bedroom mobile homes. Inquire

at 406 East Water Street.

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOM COURT

(Formerly Bidwell&#39;s)

Phone AKRON 893-4505

12/6/xe

FOR RENT: Furnished apartment.
No pets or children. Call af-

ter 4:30 p.m, 23

AKRON 893 - 4735
1/23/xc

FOR RENT: Mobile home, 12’ x

60’, two bedroom. Located at

Riverview Trailer Park in Ro-

chester

893 - 7032

1/23/3p

WANTED

WANTED: Babysitting for three

children.

693 - 4596
1/23/1p_

WANTED: Carpenter work,
eral repair, shingling,

buildings and plumbing.

FREEMAN GRUENEWALD
491 - 3188

gen-
new

1/23/2p

50 to 80A good farm land

without buildings. Max. 6

miles from Akron. Give de-

scription and best cash price,

first Letter.

BOX XYZ
c/o Akron/Mentone News

Akron, Indiana 46910

1/23 /1e

WANTED PIANOS - Any style,
condition, also furniture,

old or modern. Phone or write

Mercer Sales, Celina, Ohio

45822. Ph. 419-586-2588.

1/23/1lot

HELP WANTED
HELP WANTED:

Experience
Cook/Waitress.

preferred. Please

reply in writing to..

BOX
c/o Akron News

.O. Box 277

Akron, Indiana 46910

1/9/3¢

FOUND: One man&#39;s wedding ring

in the parking lot in Akron

May claim at the Akron News

office

1/16/xe

IN MEMOR
IN MEMORY of Margaret Engle,
who passed away Jan. 22 1959.

To those who have a mother,

Treasure her with care,

You’ ll never knowher value,

Till you see her vacant chair.

LOVING
CHILDREN and GRANOCHILOREN

1/23/1¢

SERVIC

WELL DRILLING and repairing
of two, three and four inch

wells. Water systems for

sale. Fully insured.

ROY SANER SONS
Ph.Akron one 893-4815

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE

Fulton County’s oldest reli-

able septic tank service. New

installation®’.Licensed and

bonded. Call evenings.
DICK ROBISON

R.3, Rochester 223-6967
1¥16/xe

WANTED: Interior painting,
wallpaper hanging, small

sign painting. Satisfaction

guaranteed.

E RICE
Mentone 353-3922

1/2/xe

COMMERCIAL REFRIGERATION CO.

Industrial Refri+

geration. Refrigerated milk

coolers; Central air condit-

ioning units. Electronic

Answering Service.

Commercial,

_

ROBERT SANER
Phone ROCHESTER 223-4577

Emergency Only 893-4610

11/7/12me

REVOLVING BUSINESS RESERVE-
for your

i

an out money.

Earns from date of deposit
to date of withdrawal.

.

Go-

od for businesses and far-—

mers.

FIRST FEDERAL SAVINGS AND
LOAN ASSOCIATION

Indigna

2/28/xe

Rochester,

(INCOM TAX SERVICE

Hugh Wildermuth

Akron

12/S/21p

NOTICE: I&#39;ve moved back to

Akron. My phone number is

893-7286.

WILLODEAN BALL
311 No Center Street

+ Akron

1/16/2p

THANK YOU: Iwant to thank ev-

eryone for thecards, letters,

candy, food and all that took

Maude to the hospital and all

that called since I’ve come

home and all the errands people
have made.

CARL CROCKETT
LAPS /1e

LEGA NOTICE
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Notice is hereby given that

the School Board of the Tip-

pecanoe Valley School Corpor-
ation, Fulton & Kosciusko

Counties. Indiana, will re-

ceive sealed bids at the of

fice of the Superintendent of

Schools. Mentone Indiana

until 9:00 A.M., E.S Ton

the 13thday of February, 1975

for the purchase of school

buses complying with the spec-

ifications inconstruction and

safety and bearing a Certifi-

cate of Approval fram the

School Bus Committee as ap-

proved by law and further

specifications of the School

Board of the Tippecanoe Val-

ley School Corporation

Specifications for the school

buses are on file in the Of-

fice of the Superintendent of

Schools Tippecanoe Valley
School Corporation Mentone

Indiana

The Scheol Board reserves the

ripht to reject any or all

bids and in particular the

bids of bidders who fail to

comply with the specifica-
tions of the State of Indiana

and the Tippecanoe Valley
School Board and to waive

any irregularities in bids

submitted in connection with

the purchase of any of the e-

quipment

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD

TIPPECANOE VALLEY SCHOOL CORP.

Dr. John McKee,

ATTEST:

Don Snipes:

specified,

President

Secretary

1/23/2¢

REAL ESTATE

FOR SALE: 65

(4 bedrooms)

Farrowing house

rowing crates.

drained fields.

1% miles south

east side of road.

FRED RESLER
382-2619

acres. 7 room

modern house.

with 9 far—

Well

On SR 19,
of Gilead,

$42,500.

1/23/3p

FOR SALE: Two bedroom home,”
two blocks from Akron. Vinyl

siding, carpeting, low heat-

ing costs. Immediate posses-

sion

DON NICODEMUS
893 - 4694

1/16/4c

FOR SALE: Two bedroom,
mobile home.

stripe.

30 ft.

Red with white

FRED CONLEY
352 - 2707

Take Rock Lake Road to Wabash

Co. Line. Live on corner of

county line road.

1o/2p

Lots For sale
10 lots for sale, 7 of-lots

are connecting. Adjoining
Twin Lakes on SR 114, near

Disko.

CALL WABASH 563-5457

1/16/3p

ACREAGE - We now have 5 to 40

acre parcels all located on

or near 1000’sofacres of USA

ldnd in Oceana County, Mich.

Excellent locations for year

round recreation. Prices and

terms tofit all budgets. Call

now for more details (616)
894-8902. Oceana Realty, Rot-

hbury, Michigan.
1/23/lot

“LEGA NOTICE
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

OF OIL AND GASOLINE

Notice is hereby given that

the School Board of the Tip-

pecanoe Valley School Corpor-
ation, Fulton and Kosciusko

Counties, Indiana, will re-

ceive sealed bids at the of-

fice of the Superintendent of

Schools, Mentone, Indiana un-

til 9:00 A.M., E.S.T. on the

13th day of February 1975, for

the purchase of No. 2 Fuel Oil

to be delivered to the Burket

School, Burket, Indiana and to

the Tippecanoe Valley High
School, State Road 19, Mentone,

Indiana and Gasoline tobe de-

livered to the Akron School,

Akron, Indiana, Burket School,

Burket, Indiana and Mentone

School, Mentone, Indiana.

Specifications for the above

items are on file at the of-

fice of the Superintendent of

Schools, Mentane, Indiana

The School Board reserves the

right to reject any and all

bids and to waive any irrewu

larities inthe bids submitted

in connection with the pur-

chase of the above described

fuel.

BY ORDER O TH BOAR
TIPPECANOE VALLEY SCHOOL CORP.

Dr. John McKee, President

ATTEST:

Don Snipes: Seerctary

1/23/2€

MENTONE/AKRON NEWS

January 23, 1975

WEDDING PHOTOS
and

PORTRAITS

Fincher Photos
56 NORTH BROADWAY

PERU, INDIANA 473-4328

R&am REFRIGERATION

TV - Stereo - Washer

Dryer - Range Service

Residential Wiring

Bourbon 342-7685

‘R ESTA
FOR SALE: New, three bedroom

home, large dining and kitch-

en area, electric heat,
conditioning and 2% car

on one acre

air

garage
wooded lot. Ten

adjoining acres of timber

land could be purchased with

or without the house.
.

HENRY HARTMAN
Akron Phone 893-7127

LARRY HOWAR
Akron Phone 893-4394

1/16/xe

:
REAL ESTATE

78 acres, about 44 miles

uthwest of Akron.

acres of timber.

except a 20 x 45’ hog build—

ing. Terms available to

qualified purchaser.

so-

About 10
No buildings.

4 bedroom hor, Q1 Athens,
large lot gsr garage,
$5500.

About 80 acres, 1 miles from

Akron. 75 tillable. No

house, large barn, dryer bin

and storage bin.

About 4 acres between Athens
and Akron. Three bedroom home

with new heating system and
bath. Barn and garage.

JEFFERIES AGENCY
1007 Main St., Rochester

Phone 223-6111 or 223-3003

ec

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

CLASSIFIED RATES

,20 words or less....... $1,008
More than 20 words 5¢ per word

Additional Insertions
20 words/or lLess.......-.-80¢
More than 20 words “4¢ per word

All ads

vance.

to be paid in ad-

Additional billing
‘fee of 25¢. wij, b’e charged
if ads are not paid for

prior to pubjication. .

Miss Mentzer

Is DAR Hostess
Eleven members and

one guest were present
for the January meeting

of the Anthony Nigo Ch-

apter, DAR, at the home

of Annabel Mentzer. Co-

hostess was Mary Cox.

Acting in place of re-

gent, Lena Igo opened
the meeting in ritual-

istic form,
Mrs. Wayne Smalley

read the President Gen-

eral&#39; message, and Mrs.

Frank Smith announced

more 200th anniversary
platters are still for

sale. A bicentennial

calendar is also avail-

able.

Mrs. Charles Tucker&#39;s

program included &quot;
flation Comments&qu by

Sen. Barry Goldwater

Another topic dis-

cussed was &quot;Fore Aid

Changes Needed to Spur
Self- in which it

was noted the U.S, can-

not feed the world. The

report said: &quot;Countries

who receive aid must

learn to use what we

give them in the proper
manner. Another arti-

cle, &quot; Race for Sur-

vival,&quot said: &quo are

in a neck to neck race

with population against
hunger. One out of ev-

ery four people at the

present time are Chin-

ese andthe ratio is’ ex-

pected to be one out of

every two by the year
2000. There are one

million people added to

the world population
every week. Something

must be done to curb

this growth.&qu



The back-seat driver (Farbes Given
mever runs out of gas. ont. from page 1

Yazel for a similar po-
sition at Mentone.

McKee and Snipes were

appointed to the board
of finance. Sole func-

tionof this board is to

designate two banks as

AKRON PIZZA

895-4528

CARRY OUT ONLY

FISH FRY
ALSO AVAILABLE - Texas Grapefruit

SPONSORED BY AKRON LIONS CLUB

Saturday, January 25th
Serving 4:00 - 8:00 p.m

AKRON FIRE STATION
FOOD SALE by

“Akron Church of God Service Guild

PUBLI AUCTION
FOR EQUIPMENT

SATURDAY, JANUARY. 25, 1975
at 11:30

Having sold -the farm, we’1ll sell the following
located 2 mi. South of Akron on St. Rd. 19,

West to Ist farm

TRACTOR COMBINE GRINDER-MIXER CUB CADET

Ford 5,000, gas w/selecto speed-remote cylinder
control, radio & 16-9-30 duals

&quot 622 Ford Combine w/2 row corn head & 15’

grain head, header control, corn & straw ch-

opper & straw spreader, quick attach head

(used for less than 400 acres) a

THC 1050 Grinder-Mixer =

107 Inc Cub Cadet w/hydraustatic drive w/Kwik-
Way loader & power bucket & 42’’ mower

MACHINERY \
4-14 Ford mounted break-back bottom plow w/

rolling cutters & cover boards

4 row Ford cultivators w/rolling fenders

3 pt. 4 row Schultz rotary hoe

10’ Ford wheel disc
.

3 pt. 12’ spring tooth harrow

3 pt. post hole digger w/8 & 12’’ auger

3 pt. grader blade

3 pt. 720 Mohawk chopper
3 pt. pto Ford hay rake

#19 NI pt.o manure spreader
~

50’ 8& Kayker transport auger w/10’ screen

New 30’ 4&q grain auger (never used)

204’’ grain auger, 12’4’ auger, 2 gravity wag-

ons on factory running gears, flat rack on ru-

bher, 13-6 Dearborn grain drill on rubber, 3

pt. Ford utility carrier trailer type field

sprayer w/300 gal. tank, Homelite EZ chain saw,

2 wheel trailer w/stock racks sub soiler, wa-

gons of useables, iron racks, 12-20-8 duals,
milk cans, grain feeder, Century space heater,

aluminum boat, telephone poles, Miller’s hay

bunk, tanks for feed, grain tester, 1% bu. el-

ectric Cyclone grass seeder, 8-10 sq. used

metal roofing
CAGE HOUSE EQUIPMENT

Portable power driven cage feeder w/5 hp. gas

engine, 10 gal. pressure sprayer w/gas engine,

lay pit cleaner, stainless steel egg washer,

Big Dutchman & Chore Time feeders for parts,

several egg cartons, 3 ton feed ben in need of

repairs, LP gas fired chicken incinerator

HOG EQUIPMENT

2 Miller’s range houses w’floors 8 & 16’, 7

hog feeders-4 round-3 long, assorted wire hog

panels, 3 creep feeders-2 metal-1 wood, wring-

ing crate, several heat lamp reflectors 500

lb. portable hog scales

HAY & STRAW

500 bales alfalfa & canary grass, 500 bales of

ist cutting alfalfa

600 bales straw

CAR

’67.4 door White Chrysler 300 w/full power

CASH DAY OF SALE NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR ACCIDENTS

LUNCH

MR. & MRS. WAYNE ENGLE
OWNERS

AUCTIONEER ARNOLD VAN LUE & CREW 1-219-893-4383

depository for school

funds.

During the audience

period, Doug Mappin ask-

ed why tenute teachers

had been bypassed by
less experienced per-
sonnel when the staff

of the new school was

chosen, - Forbes said

tenure was not a factor,
that licensed areas and

extra-curricular activ-

ities were the deciding
points,

Saying too much con-

fusion existed by having
the school name so near-

ly like that of the cor-

poration, Goshert moved
the board adopt the name.

most favored by TVSC

students--Valley High.
Wilson voted for the mo-

tion, but McKee, Kindig
and Snipes opposed it.

&quot;You& two years too

» McKee said, ;

Killed for lack of ma-

jority was Goshert&#39;s mo-

tion to allow expenses
for board members to

attend the national sch-
ool board convention in

Miami in April. Wilson
voted yes while Kindig

and Snipes voted no.

McKee abstained. Gosh-

ert said a member who
attended the meetings

and applied himself,
could easily bring back

information more valu-
able than the cost of

the trip.
Mention of the insur-

ance package for teach-

ers and other school

personnel prompted an

hour-long executive ses-

sion from which board

members returned to give
their approval to es-

tablishing a committee

to investigate var i ous

plans. McKee said, &qu
two-thirds of the pre-

sent policy holders a-

gree they don&#3 like the

present plan and can

come up with a different

one, itwill be present-
ed to other policy hold-

ers for consideration.&quot;
He said that in the fu-

ture the superintendent
would write specifica-
tions on health and ac-

cident policies for
board members’ to take

to policy holders for

suggestions. Board mem-

bers would then decide

which policy was best

and put it up to a pol-
icy holder vote.

Gelebrate
Lové Day!

Let Hallmark Valentines,

party sets and gifts color

your Valentine’s Day with

love. For Friday, Feb. 14

Uta) ee

The insurance question acce anew policy this

was one that had been 74°&qu

tabled for several mon- AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

ths and stemmed from January 23, 1975

complaints by personnel When your thoughts
that they had been given jake alot of words, you

no alternative but to ieeg to have more,

SHOP AT

FRA & JERRY’
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS

.

“Pleasing you pleas us”

OPEN 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Monday thru Friday

Saturday 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 8:30 a.m. to 12:00

Brook lge. 22 oz.

CHILI HO BEANS

ORANG JUICE kraft
g

79¢

RICH MIX VEGETABLES 303 4/$1
Richelieu

STEWE TOMATOES 303 can 3/98¢

SHELLIES BEAN Richelieu 303 can 3/75¢

GOLDE HOMINY Richelieu 303 can 4/75¢

STALEY SYRUP Large 24 oz. 89¢

CHUN TUN Del Monte 4s YQ
Aunt Jane’s quart

HAMBURGE DILL SLICES 59¢
Donald Duck Unsweetened

46 oz u7¢GRAPEFRUIT JUICE

Giant size 89¢ERA LAUNDRY SOAP
Liver, chicken or reg.,

VETS DO FOO Ib. can 4/59¢
8 oz. box Frozen Birdseye

PEAS, POTATOES AN CREA SAUC 39¢
Frozen Birdseye

10 oz. box 29¢CHOPPE BROCCQ§
New from Pillsbu -fudge, vanilla and cherry

FROST&# SWIRL FROSTING 59¢

SNO-BOL BO CLEANER 18 oz 39¢

Burger 2%

SKINNIE MINNIE MILK GAL. $1.27

PT. 39¢BORDE HALF HALF

ICE CREA SANDWIC 6 pac =75

FLUFFY BREA 3/$]

TEMPLE ORANGE DOZ. 49¢

FRESH CARROTS PKG. 23¢

Fully Cooked

SMOKED PICNIC HAM isp 69¢

Minced Ha

=

|b*19

Gro Chuc tb 89
Por Liver I 39
Smorgas- I *12

Eckrich

WE ACCEPT FOOD COUPONS

T

Bblie GB Ph ets Recast Bae
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SELECTED AS CARAVANERS

center, R. 5,
their probable

Rensselaer,
Patty Felts, left, R.

and Allan Arndt, R.

2, Akron;
1, LaCrosse,

host countries for coming summer visitations abroad as

part of the International Four-H Youth Exchange program

Volume 85, No. 5

David Stewart,
consider

The three are

among a group of eight Hoosier youths named aS [FYE Caravaners for 1975.

The program

partment at Purdue,
ional 4-H Foundation

sponsored by the Purdue Collegiate 4-H Club

Indiana Cooperative Extension

people of other lands and those in Indiana.

TVHS adult ag classes beg
&quot;Acquiri Additional

Acreage&q is the title of

the first in a series
of Adult Farmer classes

to be offered at Tippe-
canoe Valley High School

each Monday evening, be-

ginning February 3,
Art Haist of Holder-

man Farm Management, Wa-

bash, will head the dis-

cussion and will also

General Phone

Begins Claypool
Improvement

General Telephone Co.

of Indiana is presently
working on a project in

Claypool that will add

200 lines of central of-

fice switching and as-

sociated equipment to

the Claypool central

office, according to

district service mana-

ger R. E. Knafel who

estimated the project
will cost $40,000,

Facilities will be

provided to handle the

increasing volume of

calls as projected
through the second quar-

ter of 1,978. This

equipment is being add-

ed to present switching
equipment in the Gener-

al Telephone office in

Claypool, Knafel said.

He said completion of

the project is schedul-

ed for April, 1975.

discuss farm appraisals
and rental agreements.

Other topics to be

covered include &quot;Eco

omic Levels of Soil Fer-

tility and Chemicals A-

vailable for ‘&#39; on

Feb. 10, &quot;C Product-

ion Problems and Trends

Building Authority
Is Named

Five Fulton Co, resi-

dents have been appoint-
ed as directors of the

Fulton Co. Hospital As-

sociation, the building
corporation for the new

hospital.
Appointed were Lena

Gross, Rochester, one-

year term; Dorothy Lease

of Wayne township, three-

year term; Ronald Gund-

rum, Liberty, two-year
term; Donald Cook, Roch-

ester, four-year term,
and Roy Meredith, Henry

township, four-year
term.

They were named by
Fulton Circuit Court

Judge Wendell Tombaugh,
who asked that they meet

Feb. 3 in the commiss-

ioners&#3 room in the

courthouse for organi-
zation and election of

officers.
The group will be the

legal vehicle for finan-

cing construction of the

new county hospital.

state 4-H de-

Service, and the Nat-

seeks to create a better understanding between

in Corn Breeding&q on

Feb. 17 and ‘Economic

Commodity Projection for

1975 and Availability
of Money for Farming&
on February 24.

The classes will be-

ginat 7:30 p.m. in room

120. They are open to

all interested individ-

uals.
Persons attending the

classes. are asked to

enter the east doors of

the school.

Akron of

Plans Ladies Night
Details of a proposed

retail promotion will be

outlined by Guy Hill,
Jr. at the Feb. 5 ladies

night dinner meeting of

the Akron Chamber of

Commerce. The meeting
will be at 7:30 p.m. in

the Akron Cafe.

Odd Bottle Found

Wilvin Teel recently
unearthed an unusual bot-

tle on his farm. Meas-~-

uring eight inches in

height, the aquamarine
bottle bears the words

W. S. Sowers, Rochest-

er, in raised letters.

Does anyone know the

background of such bot-

tles? If you do, con-

tact Mr. Teel.

Aron Id brary

Akron, Indiana

“Mentone Days” committees

Chairmen for various

committees for this

year&# Mentone Days have

been ‘announced by the

Mentone) Chamber of Com-

merce,

They include

Manwaring, food; Jim

Miller, auction; Bill

Ettinger, rides; Kenneth

Bush, assisted by David

Cooper, parade; Raymond
Lewis, turkey shoot; Paul

Frank

Groninger
heads AESB

Harold Groninger
re-elected

was

president
and chairman of the

board of directors of®
the Akron Exchange State

Bank at a recent meet-

ing.
Other officers re-el-

ected are J, Randall

Leininger, executive

vice-president, and Den-

nis Groninger, cashier.

Board members are Ri-

chard Day, Dr. John Mc-

Kee, Harold Groninger,
Randall Leininger, Ted

Jontz, A. M. Price, Jr.

and Dr. V. C. Miller.

Donate Food

For Barbecue

Two Akron women&#3 or-

ganizations, Las Donas

Club and Kappa Delta

Phi sorority, have do-

nated the baked beans

and cole slaw for the

community chicken bar-

becue February 15. The

affair will be sponsor-
ed by the park board

with all proceeds going
to the Akron park pro-

ject.

Haist, tractor pull; Tom

Fugate,assisted by Wayne
Tombaugh, raffle, and

Wayne Baker, concess-=

ions.

The annual event has

tentatively been set for
June 13 and 14, and dis-

cussion at Tuesday eve-

ning&#3 dinner meeting
focused on changing the

name, possibly to some-

thing like &quot;Mento Egg
Festival&quot; to capitalize
on the community&#39 claim
that it is the egg bas-

ket of the world.
At Tuesday&# meeting,

a report by Bob Hill on

the Bell collection re-

sulted in a motion that

a committee be named to

actively pursue finding
a suitable building to

house it and learn ex-

actly what the costs

would be.

Name Miner

FSB head

Farmers State Bank

resources are the high-
est in the bank&#39 his-

tory, Forrest D. Miner,
bank president, told

stockholders at their

annual meeting.
Directors elected for

the coming year include

Floyd L. Tucker, chair-

man; Forrest D. Miner,
Dr. O.L. McFadden, Don-

ald D. Poulson, Thomas

M. Fugate and Richard

B. Manwaring...
Directors met follow-

ing the stockholders’

‘meeting and elected Min-=

er president and trust

officer; Fugate, vice-

president; Larry Pyle,
cashier, and Iris Ander-

son, Lloyd J. Bowerman

and Mary L. Boggs, all

assistant cashiers.

AJH honor roll listed

Four students from Ak-

ron Junior High School

topped the third six

week grading period by
earning all A&#3

All A&#3 Jackie Brown,
Kim MeCloughan, Kevin

Deardorff and Betsy Ma-

thias.

ALL A&# and B&#3 Del-

la Grossman, Jenny Lein-

inger, Bob Cavender,
Kathy Straley, Darla

Weaver, Jody Salyer,
Patty Williams, Charlie

Sheetz, Rex Holloway,
Jerry Parker, Dawn

Slone, Marilyn Earl,
Michele Sriver, Mark

Shireman, Ronda Smith,
Suzanne French, Lori

Smalley, Kent Adams
,

Carol Hopkins, and Randy
Shafer.

Students earning all

A&# for the first seme-

ster are Jackie Brown,
Michele Sriver, Kim Mc-

Cloughan, Kent Adams,

Kevin

Betsy
All

the

Deardorff

Mathias,
A&# and B&# for
first semester:

John Stewart, Marilyn
Earl, Dawn Slone, Jerry
Parker, Rex Holloway,
Charlie Sheetz, Patty
Williams, Jody Salyer,

Darla Weaver, Kathy
Straley, Bob Cavender,

Jenny Leininger, Della

Grossman, Lori Smalley,
anne French and Ronda

th.

and

Mentone Board

Will Take

Applications
Mentone town board

members will take appli-
cations for a cemetery-

park caretaker at their

February meeting.
They recently hired

Allan Reeves as full-

time water department
worker,



The NEWS welcomes letters for

publication but prefers that they be
kept under 200 words. The letters
need not express the views of this
Paper; however, they should not be
libelous or in poor taste. Anonymous
letters will not be published. The

name of the writer must appear with
his letter.

Likes School

Dear Editor:
As a student of Tip-

pecanoe Valley High
School, I want to thank

those who have made it

possible for us_ to be
in the new building.

_

I may be speaking on-

ly for myself, but T

truly doubt it, when I

say that
the school has been a

tremendous lift for me

and a welcomed relief.
I have found myself an-

xiously looking forward
to school each day. I

didn&#39;t even have the

Monday morning &#39;&#39;
common to most of us it

seems after the week-
end,

The teachers possibly
had to make the greatest

transistion since there

was no time between se-

mesters to move ‘(ex-
cept the week-end); and

classes then were fill-

‘ed with new ‘faces on

Monday morning. I know
that they&#39 being paid

to teach and help stu-

dents in many areas, I

appreciate their extra

efforts during the move.
°

Along with over a hun-
dred other seniors, I
will be graduating this

spring. Some have said
that -.it is too late for

the class 75 to

benefit fiom new

TVHS buildr “say
they are wrong. We may

mever get to use the

swimming pool or vari-

ous classrooms with new

-equipment, but the opp-
ortunity to prove that

this consolidation can
and will work is bene-

fit enough,
Tippecanoe Valley High

School with its bright-
ly colored halls, car-

pet and most important,
the student body that

fills those halls, has

greatly changed my atti-

tude towards school and

school life.

I want to thank those

responsible for this

opportunity and to let

you know that TVHS is

really something to be

proud of and appreciat-
ed,
Most sincerely,
Nancy Ettinger

Brian, 2, and Dustin,
two months, sons of Mr.
and Mrs. Jack Caudill,
Akron.

the move into.

Teachers
Dear Editor:

I have sent the foll-

owing letter to Sen.
Gene Snowden with copies
to Thames Mauzy, the

Times-Union and the Ak-
ron=-Mentone News.

Dear Mr. Snowden:
I am writing to you

about a Teacher &quot;Bi
of Rights&#3 introduced

by Sen. Thomas Teague,
D-Anderson.
To create another

&quot;Sta Commission&quot; to

Supervise &quot;Teachers

Rights&# and reduce the

tenure term to three

years .is plain class

legislation.
If such a commission

is given the power to

overrule our local sch-
ool boards it will des-

troy local control of

our schools.

We may as well not have
a local &quot;Schoo Board&qu

to represent the local

people if their author-

ity is destroyed by a

&quot;Stat Commission for

Teachers.&quot;
Such a commission of

seven members will very
likely draw salaries of

$30,000 each at taxpay-
ers&# expense,

May I ask, why not a

&quot;Ri Bill&quo for the

taxpayers and School

Patrons?

Productive
foot the tax bill for
schools, teachers and

politicians, Will they
be given any considera-

workers

tion? Old people pay
taxes too.

School Teacher law
suits against the school

board amount to a suit

against the taxpayers.
Respectfully yours,

Frank R, Lukens

Akron, Indiana

| Parents Without Partners Organized

Kosciusko Co. now has
its own chapter of Par-

ents Without Partners,
Inc., an organization ficers

dedicated to meeting the\ and plans for

needs of single parents.
The organization&#39;s bas-

ic premise is that liv-

ing in a couple-orient-
edworld, single parents
often find themselves

isolated, to a degree,
with few around them
with whom to share their

unique problems, Often
there is little oppor-
tunity for fun in their
hectic lives and often

they find themselves un-

able to cope with the

difficulties of provid-
ing for themselves and

their children the equ-
ivalent of normal fami-

ly life. Parents With-

out Partners attempts
to help meet those spec-
ial needs of the single
parent.

Each chapter is re-

quired to spend a cert-

ain amount of time each
month in three areas:

adult education, child-

ren and family activi-

ties, and, last, but not

least, adult fun. Card

parties, coffee and con-

versation, guest speak-
ers of all kinds, roll-

er skating, ice skating,
dancing, swimming, pic-
nics, are all part of
the Parents Without

Partners calendar, All

are designed to enable

members to better enjoy
their lives as single
parents,

All single parents,
whether divorced, separ-

ated, widowed or never

married, are eligible
for membership in Par-

ents Without Partners.
Additional information

can be obtained by call-

ing Phil Start, 858-2384,
or Pat Trippiedi, 491-
2041.

The next meeting will
be at 7:30 p.m, Monday,
February 4, in the base-

ment of St. Anne&#3 Epis-
copal Church, 420 West
Market St., Warsaw. Of-

will be elected

willrograms be dis-

cussed,

Accident Report
Autos driven by Gil-

bert L. Morts, 18, Men-

tone, and Bruce A. Hay-
den, 26, R. 3, Warsaw,

collided Friday in War-

saw, and Morts was cit-
ed for improper passing
on the right, according

,

to city police. His car

sustained $200 damages,
and $250 damages were

reported to the Hayden
auto,

Allen E. Regenos, 34,
R. 1, Claypool, suffer-

edminor injuries Friday
in a single-vehicle ac-

cident northwest of Sil-

ver Lake, He was treat-

ed at Murphy Medical
Center for bruises and

cuts to his legs. He
told investigating off-
icers that another ve-

hicle forced his pickup
truck off the road and

into a ditch, causing
it to flip over ina

cornfield. The other
driver did not stop. The

pickup was listed as a

total loss at $400.
Autos operated by Ber-

nard R. Shepherd, R. l,
Claypool, and Charles

E. Gast, Akron, collid-
ed at the intersection
of Kosciusko Co. roads
700 So. and 425 West

Friday. Investigating
officers reported damage

to the Shepherd car of

$250 and to the Gast ve-

hicle, $250. Gast was

cited for failure to

yield the right-of-way.

The person who is too

old to learn, Likely al-

ways hes been.

future,

we&#39;r hatching
Something

By
Deadline for copy for the NEWS& annual sec-

tional tourney issue is only a week away, and

we need help locating pictures of former bas-

ketball teams at Beaver Dam, Burket, Rochest-

er, Talma, Richland Center, Etna Green, Bour-

bon and Tippecanoe schools. Anyone wishing
to loan a picture is urged to contact either

NEWS office at once.

tone 353-3985,
intact.

Akron 893 - 4433 or Men-

The pictures will be returned

Also, information regarding the building of
the Akron Methodist Church is still needed as

is information concerning Pucky Huddle. Pic-
tures of both would be appreciated. They, too,
will be returned. Contact either NEWS office

or Mrs. Loren Sheetz, 893-4289, after 6 p.m,

Gran Jury Hears

After two days of work
and 19 witnesses, the

grand jury at Peru late
last Tuesday indicted

two 19-year-old Peru
residents in the beat-

ing. death Jan. 10 of

Douglas Zintsmaster, R.

1, Roann,
The six-member panel

also recommended acces-

sory to voluntary man-

slaughter and perjury
charges be brought a-

gainst a 16-year-old
Peru boy who will be
dealt with in juvenile
court,

The indictments charg-
ed Steven Alberts with

voluntary manslaughter
and Michael Wilson with

being an accessory to

voluntary manslaughter,
charges similar to what

they were charged with

following Zintsmaster&#39;s
death,

Alberts, who had been
in jail because he was

unable to make bond of

$15,000, was rearrested

on anew warrant and his

bond affirmed. However,
his bond was later low-
ered to $8,000, and he

was released, Wilson

was to turn himself in

at the jail, have the

new arrest a
DINAH MITE
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Beating Case
,

to him and then be re-

leased on bond he had

already posted.
The 16-year-old was

tobe arrested and poss-

ibly jailed. Deputy
prosecutor James Grund

said the charge against
the latter came because

the jury thought he had

a hand in setting up the

beating.
Arraignment of Alberts

is set for Feb, 6.
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Chi Was News
60 YEARS AGO

L.F. Smith, the lumber dealer of Huntington,
was in Akron Wednesday and ran out to see his

brother Charley who has been housed up this
week with a heavy cold,

Pastor Rella, of the Christian church, with
his family vacated the Akron House late last
week and moved into one of Ed Arter&#39;s brick

residences. Mr. Rella intends to give all his
time to his church work and relieve Mrs. Rella

of the heavy task of presiding as hostess over

the hotel, Virgil T. Craig and wife have

leased the hotel and moved in last Saturday,
vacating *he Stant Thompson room, Virgil ex-

pects to run a hotel and restaurant business

combined and has made such changes on the first
floor of the hotel building, that it will ac-

comadate the double business nicely. He has

moved the traveling men&#3 sample room to the

second floor, which gives them a clever, qui-
et place for their work. Mr. and Mrs. Craig are

both willing, hard workers, and will treat all

in a highly courteous way. They have employed
an expert lady, chef, whose reputation will

soon win custom to this house. Stant Thompson
will get back into business again in his own

room, after regretting his retirement a year

ago, every day in the year.
Ten lady friends called at the Sylvester

Churchill home southof the railroad last Mon-

day evening without invitation or previous an-

nouncements and perpetrated a royal surprise
on Miss Grace Churchill on the occasion of a

birthday which she celebrated that day.

.

The

guests) brought oranges, popcorn and refresh-
ments and a real happy evening was certainly
enjoyed by all.

Mr. and Mrs. E. L. Scott returned from their

southern trip early this week feeling fine

and looking good. They spent most of their

time at Hot Springs, Ark., but took in the

flats, the rice plantations of the state on

tour. They had a great time, but don&#3 fancy
the southern country very much in many parti-

culars.
.

:

.

39 YEARS AGO

Tentative plans for Akron&#39; centennial were

made recently, There will be a three-day cel-

ebration commencing Friday, July 3, and end-

ing Sunday, July 5.
John McFarland, manager of the local Kroger

store, got a nice boost in the latest number

of the sales magazine sponsored by his company.
Fulton county&#3 courthouse is getting a

thorough cleaning and redecorating. WPA work-

ers have.been at work for several weeks clean-

ing, painting and revarnishing the interior

of the building.
Mr. and Mrs. George Swope are the parents

of a son, Jimmy Lee, born January 24.
Mrs. P. L. Ferry spent Sunday in Laketon

with her daughter, Mrs. Jack Frederick, and

family.
County Agent Noah Hadley was in Akron Tues-

day morning on business.

Herman Bowers came home from Bloomington
Tuesday evening to spend a few days with his

parents, Dr. and Mrs. H. C. Bowers.

Mr. andMrs. Dale Leininger entertained Wil-

lodean Ball as a Sunday dinner guest.

25 YEARS AGO
Max Leckrone, Joe Dickerhoff, Charles Fell-

ers and Earl Arter attended the hardware deal-

ers convention in Indianapolis last Thursday,
A marriage license was issued this week to

Howard VanScoy and Joanna Leininger.
Logan H. Williams, editor and publisher of

the Warsaw Daily Times, died at his home this
week. He was 82 years old and had been assoc-

iated with the paper since 188l when he start-

ed selling the paperonthe streets of Warsaw.
Hazel Plotner, Sarah Merley, Clo Rader and

Ruth Nye attended a Legion Auxiliary meeting
and district convention at Valparaiso last

week,
Four hundred and seventy-five fish eaters

turned out at Twelve Mile Saturday night to

help the famous Akron Jonah Club avenge their

patron Saint, Jonah. And Abe Caldwell, act-

ing as vice-kingfish at the affair, said they
were great fish eaters.

Petitions for construction of a two-story
addition to the Rochester high school build-

ing are being circulated this week. Estimat-

ed cost of $440,000 including equipment is

being planned in the new annex,

10 YEARS AGO

Akronites currently enjoying the balmy cli-

mate of Harlingen, Texas, are the Lloyd Sum-

mes, Earl Boone, the Homer Saners, the Russel

Shipleys, the Harvey Ballengers and Mr. and

Mrs, Harley Rogers.

Mr. and Mrs. George
Brown spent the weekend

with Mr. and Mrs. Gary
Brown and family in

Shepherd, Michigan.

Miss poering Named

To Sigma Delta

Connie Doering, a stu-

dent at Ball State Uni-

versity, has been sel-
ected for active member-

ship in Xi Chapter of

Sigma Zeta, a national

honorary society of out-

standing students in

science and mathematics.

A graduate of Akron

High School, she is the

daughter of Mr. andMrs.

Ray Doering, Akron.

Harrises Now In Lead

Bud and Betty Harris,
with 24,190 points, have
gone into “the lead of

Akron&#39 Bridge-A-Rama.
Other top scorers are

Dora Shewman and Jenny
Moore with 22,780 and

Ruth Love and Eva Hart-

man with 22,420.

Lincoln Aid

Rolls Bandages
Group singing opened

a recent meeting of the

Lincoln Aid in the home

of Esther Silveus., Mrs.

Silveus gave devotions,
and the evening was

spent rolling bandages
for the hospital.

Marie Bright will be

hostess for the Feb. 18

meeting.

Mini Bus Available
Akron-area senior cit-

izens, like all Fulton

Co, senior citizens, may
take advantage of a mini

bus that is available
to all county residents

over 60. The bus will

pick up senior citizens

at their homes, take
them any place in the

county and return them

to their home.
Service can be obtain-

ed by calling 223-3716,

Rainbow Girls

Plan Installation
Shellie Bickel, wor-

thy advisor, presided
at the Last stated meet-

ing of her term with 13

girls and five adults

present with Jayne Stin-

son, Cindy Geller, Mel-

anie Turner, Dena Dugan,
Tamara Reed, Kathy Gag-

non and Libby Porter as

pro-tems.
Public installation

of new officers will be

at 7:30 p.m., Wednesday,
February 5. Barbara

Stinson is the new Moth-

er Advisor and Leonard

Beigh the Rainbow Dad.

Candy sales will.be

starting the first week

in February.
Refreshments were

served by Sue Kay Stan-

iford.

Ruth Swart zlander

spent Friday afternoon

with Mrs, Doug Moore and

Collin.

Men In Service

Pvt. Amber A.

Black, son of Mr, and

Mrs. Gene Black, R. 2,
Akron, graduated. from

recruit training at the

Marine Corps Recruit De-

pot in San Diego, Cal.,
recently.

Marine

This space reserved for

your mews. Call 893-

4433,
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LARRY R. WRIGHT

Sales Representative
Akron Ph. 893-7012:

BOB DUGAN
YOUR AUTHORIZED KIRBY DEALER IN THIS AREA

I also service and have parts for all other makes and

models. Electrolux, Filter Queen, Hoover, Eurkea,

215 West Walnut Street -

Office Phone -
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Akron

Wabash 219-563-5586

The growth line
of your
nest-eg¢ dollar
is steady and sure

whe it’s in a

savings account

or certificate of
deposit with us.

A safe as cash itself, your

savings account here grows at

a guaranteed rate, regardless
of the stock market.

)

AKRO EXCHAN
Male unk

AKRON,INDIANA TELEPHONE 893-7023



nnn

ieee 7

By Mrs.

Ten members of the

Community Church Miss-

ionary Society gave a

favorite Bible verse as

roll call response at

the Januaiy meeting.
The second Thursday of

each monthwas designat-
ed as sew day with the

next one to be Feb. 13

at Sarah  Blackford&#39;s
home. The February meet-

ing will be at Mrs. War-

ren McIntire&#39;s home with
Mrs. Blackford as co-

hostess. Members should
take old sheets for ban-

dages. Guest speaker
in April will be Mrs.

Jerry Reese, wife of the

missionary the church

supports in El Salvador.

Fifteen. members ‘and

one guest were present
at Thursday night&#3
meeting of the Foster

Rebekah Lodge. Refresh-

ments were

Betty Bocko
Janke.

Mrs. Wren Crane spent
a few days. last week

with her daughter and

family, Mr. and “Mrs.
Henry. Christiansen, in

South Bend.

Mr, and Mrs. Wm. Church

and family of Lucerne

and Mr. and Mrs. Scotty
Erwin and Ralph of War-

saw were Sunday dinner

guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Ralph Warren.
Mr. andMrs. Jack Hud-

son spent Saturday with

Mr. andMrs. Dennis Hud-

son and daughters of

Columbia City.

Mr. and Mrs.. Reber

Schooley of Warsaw were

Friday afternoon visit-

ors of Mr. and Mrs, Fred

Secrist.

Friday evening guests
of Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Senff were Mr. and Mrs.
James McKinney and chil-
dren of Culver, Mr. and

Mrs. Robt... Price and

family of Plymouth and

May Anders, Inwood.
Mrs. Vern Baer was re-

cently dismissed from

Parkview hospital and

is feeling better. She

was a guest last week
of Mr. and Mrs. Richard

Markley and family of

Rochester and is now

staying with Mrs. Bud
Martin in Argos.

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis
Rowland and Travis of

Claypool were Saturday
supper guests of Mr. and

Mrs. Tony Hoover.

Ralph Jefferies was

guest of honor at a

birthday party Saturday
evening at the home of

Mr. and Mrs, Harold
Jefferies and Jody.

Guests were the Ralph
Jefferies, Mr. and Mrs.

John Botich Sr. and Mrs.

John Botich Jr. and Kim-

berly of So. Bend.

Saturday supper guests
of Mary Brumbaugh were

Mr. and Mrs, Frank Haw-

kins and Ethel Koontz.

- Tippeca News
Harold Jefferies =

served by_
and Marie

Mrs. Robert Fretz is

a surgical patient at

Parkview hospital, Ply
mouth,

Mrs. Hal (Linda) Apple
is a patient in room

204 at Parkview hospi-
tal.

Jeffrey Baker, son of

Mr. and Mrs. John Bak-

-er, isapatient in room

252, school ag floor,
Riley Children&#39;s Hospi-
tal, Indianapolis 46202.

Mrs. Chas. Gordon and

Mrs. Eldon McIntire and

family were Sunday gue-
sts of Mr. andMrs. Car-

roll Eiler of Tippecan-
oe Lake.

Saturday afternoon vi-

sitors of Mr. and Mrs.
Condia McIntyre were

Mr. and Mrs. Clifford

Deutsch, Columbia City.
Mr. and Mrs.- Dean

Rhodes and Don were Sun-

day visitors of Mr. and

Mrs. David Rhodes and
children of Baroda, Mi.

Mrs. Ernest Needler

isapatient at Parkview

hospital, Plymout
Floyd McIntire&#39;s chil-

dren have extended an

invitation to an open
house Sunday in honor

of his 75th birthday,
Friends and relatives

may call at the Wyatt
fire station from 2 to

5 p.sm. It is asked that

gifts be omitted,

Olive Bethel
Helen Cox

Mr. and Mrs. George
Sheetz were Sunday sup-

per guests of Mr. and

Mrs. David Sheetz and
Brad

,
honoring Juana

Sheetz&#39; birthday,
Mrs. Stevé Kerby,

Barbara and”’Susan, Gal-
veston spent Wednesday

ming with Mr. and

Mrs. Paul Cox and Helen,
Mrs. Fred Keesey and

Mrs, RalphCurtis visit-
ed Ethel Bucher Wednes-

day.
Mr. and Mrs. David

Sheetz and Brad spent
Saturday with Mr. and

Mrs. John Hott of Ke-

Mrs. John Meredith,
Marrianne and Mark of

Ft. Wayne spent Satur-

day with Mr. and Mrs.
Fred Keesey.

Laura Hacker spent Wed-

nesday afternoon with
Mrs. David Sheetz and

Brad.

Mr. and Mrs. Ralph
Curtis, Sr. spent Mon-

day evening with Mr. and

Mrs. Fred Keesey.
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FARM CENSUS TIME AGAIN- Farmers and ranchers throughout the

United States are being asked to report on their agricultural
operations during 1974. The 1974 Census of Agriculture is the 20th

nationwide farm census since the first one in 1840. Report forms are

mailed out in January and the Bureau of the Census would like to

have them filled out and mailed back promptly. All information is

confidential by law..The results, published only in statistical form,

provide the yardstick by which American agricultural advancement is

measured every five years. No information can be released which

might reveal the operation of an individual farmer or rancher.

Poultry Waste

Is Meeting Topic
&quot;Feed Poultry Waste

to Beef Cattle&quot; is the

subject of an extension

winter school set at

Teelts restaurant, Men-

tone, Thursday, February
6, at 6 p.m.

Bob Anthony of Auburn

University&#39; animal sci-

ence department will

discuss results that can

be expected from feed-

ing ensiled, raw and

dried poultry waste to

beef cattle.
Dick Adams, Purdue an-

imal scientist, will

present information to

help farmers put a val-

ue on poultry manure as

a fertilizer.
Reservations for the

meeting should be turn-

ed in to Vic Virgil,
Kosciusko. Co, Extension

Office, by February 4.

Amy Gale, 14, daughter
of Mr. and Mrs. Dave M.

French, Akron.

Cattle Feeders

To Have School

Dave Petritz, Purdue

ag economist, will lead

discussion on cattle

feeding on a business

basis at the February
18 extension winter

school in Atwood.
The meeting will be-

gin at 7:30 p.m, and

will include discussion

of ways to improve pro-
duction efficiency and

profitability of cattle

feeding enterprises in-

cluding nutrition,
health, buildings, waste

handlin and record

keeping.

-States

One’ Thousan Fewer

Indiana. Farms

Indiana farms totaled

106,000 in 1974--about

1,000 fewer than in

197 report state-fed-

eral
*

agricultural stat-

isticians at Purdue Un-

iversity.
However, preliminary

estimates for 1975 ind-

icate that Hoosier farm

numbers will remain the

same as last year.
~

Total land in farms

at 17.5 million acres

has remained constant

since 1969 and is ex-

pected to continue at

this level during 1975,
the statisticians say.

Average size of Indi-

ana farms last year was

165 acres, onemore than
in 1973. The statisti-

cians expect the size

to remain the same this

year.
There were 2.8 million

farms in the United
last year; this

was less than one per
cent fewer than in 1973,

Average size of U.S.

farms was 384 acres, one

more than in 1973.

Grain Crop
Production Workshop
A workshop on modern

grain crop production
at the Hanna United Me-

thodist Church on Feb.

4, 11 and 18 will allow

farmers to study the

cropping systemon their

own farms with emphasis
on corn, soybean and

wheat production, It

will consider questions
like whether farmers
should consider bigger
equipment, work longer

hours, hire more labor,
etc.

The $35 registration
fee includes workshop

materials and supplies,
use of the computer dur-

ing the workshop and

two computer runs for

the individual farm.

Anyone interested may
contact Vic Virgil at

the Kosciusko Co, Ex-

tension office before

January 31.

Soybean Farmers Beat High
Fertilizer Costs With Free Nitrogen

$100
~

ap

$ 50

Cost per

O ydrous N FERTILIZER COSTS
Ammonia

$250

April
:

December

$200
1974 1974

$150 ———_+_—_—____

SPACEY TRA

State Roa 25,

west edge of Mentone

Fertilizer costs and shortages
will be a major factor in your
life for several years. Experts
at the Fertilizer Institute and

the Department of Agriculture
agree that N fertilizer will be

in short supply again in 1975

and that you will pay even

more than 1974’s high prices.
What can you do to control

your fertilizer costs? One an-

swer is to conserve by putting
your fertilizer on corn, cotton,
or other crops that need it most

— but to limit your acreage of

these fertilizer-hungry crops to

the supplies you have available.

With the continued strong
world demand for protein, soy-
beans offer producers an ex-

cellent opportunity to beat high
fertilizer costs. Soybeans can

take up to 150 lbs. of N from

the air, and that’s almost free.

Soybean acres also help you

spread your price and weather
risk. Soybeans have a long
flowering period and, as a re-

sult, are les subject to damage
from a short stress period.
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MENTONE
‘ High School Music Conte Set

The Kosciusko Co. Ind- ible to enter as a vocal

Students

application forms from

music instructors in

may obtain
on

S

ig

Lir ge era oni ke c eaceame contes= all county high school

. t t. The
j

: ;

Sunday, February 9, at A vocal winner as well Pid G con prillo t |

1
2:30 p.m. in the First as an instrumental win- February 5 to Mrs. Thom-

i

:
OF THE WEEK United Methodist Church ner will be selected to as Fugate, County IFC i

-

in Warsaw. gr eve compete in the district Music Conte Chairman,
. Mr. and Mrs, Alan Maril

is  sponsore annually contest. Two district 151, M tone.

Leighton and Erik of In- soar iby, Colbe Va by Kosciusko Go, Univer- winners will each re-

Bos Mesco

y dianapolis and Mr. and gan of Ft. Wayne called
Sal Pedemeted Giuba. ceive a High School Muw

Un

ever 3

°

ba Sophomore and junior sic Clinic scholarshi Whenever you turn green

Mrs. Lyle Long and Jen- on Mary Barkman Satur-
P P

i
! i

n nifer of St. Louis were day mora Other call-
music students who re- for a one week session qich Savy Bowe Bee

& week-end guests of Mr. ers were
S sther Wise,

side R a poe at the 1,U. School of Bos uae
and Mrs. Everett Long Mary Norris and Ruth De

om who attend @ sc790 Music on the Blooming- MENTO ‘AKRON

~

;

;

-

a

: lig-
EW

;

i A carry-indinner Sun- Witt.
in the: county are etter ‘onicampus&#39;.

January 30, 1975

day at Donald Horn&#39

:

.
j

home in Winona Lake hon-

é
ored his birthday. Pre-

sent were Mr. and Mrs.

Howard Clipp of Elkhart,

_

Mrs. Clarence Horn and

5
Christy Horn, Rochester,

:

:
and Mr. and Mrs. Howard

Bae

. Horn and Mr. and Mrs.
See

2
Kenneth Horn, ‘_

;

:
Mr. and Mrs. T. R. Corn Ki

+. Wh t

jone and Kent were in WIENE Yo 3

Columbia City Sunday.
“

‘ Mr. Jones and Gary Mc- 1
Jom, “3

g
Donald exchanged pulpits

2 oz. pke. f re

-
at the Church of Christ. 69¢ We

“ es m ae USDA Gov&# Inspected Parts Missing
c

‘

: Jahany Spent! thé, week=
TURKEYS 522.02 op,

49
= end i Indianapo SPARE RI ip 89¢

ie Pork Steak or ;

Mabel T and Helen Mr. Boston EL 99Brown called on Myrtle
,

Davis Wednesday after- FISH STICKS 2 1b. pke. 2. LB $09 PO RO Ib.

noon at the home of Mr.
Dork Chops

} and Mrs. Howard Horn.
Emge or Quality Plus oe FO ii

sssttteTe

Seescconentieder
w $1.29

Mrs. Earl Leedy of i 99 Eckrich -

Warsaw, Earl Davis of
CANNED HAM B dbs enZe $6

MINCED HAM LB §]09
-

Tippecanoe, Harry Davis

of Silver Lake, Mr. and
‘

Mrs. Howard Horn and SMOKED PICNIC LB 79¢ FRESH MUSHROO ip. box $

e
Myrtle Davis had a ham DO FOO Elf 5 Ib. bag $]

-
and bean dinner Wedne

s day Mrs. Davis&#3 for- SMOKED SAUSAGE LB $|& PEANUT BUTTER sir 28 oz. jar $1 3

mer home.

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Mill- Good Value
CHEE 49 oz. box $

er spent Sunday after- Elf

2 noon with Mr. and Mrs. THIN SLICED MEAT 2/95¢
=

Jim Miller and sons.

SALTINE CRACKER 2 1b. boxes $

x Recent callers at the Kingsford 10 patties to pkg,
000000 ee

:

? a Mu Ga Martin of CONVENIENCE MEATS 89¢
Buy 1 package each for a special

4 puane ae gee ne RIE 46 oz.

price-Use coupon and save more

usse ocho ig ap-
Jumbo

e man Lake, Mr. and Mrs. ORANG O GRAPEFRUIT JUICE 2/$1 BOUNT PAPER TOWEL
a Jack Miller of Akron and I $1.18

. pee ae ee James Mill- CHARMIN TOILET TISSUE
,

e
Janet Reed and Barbara

Wo)\ph

Me

Ly Coue pees Sre /

E1£ 303 size can

t «, an Eunice Reed, i

i Eile, deen tec eect Ce APRICOTS HALVES 2/$1

ne
end guests of Nell Reed. RAG SAUC 15 oz. can 2/$1

en a ee th Banquet Frozen - 4 varieties
CATSUP 3/$1

week-en wit Mr. an
Del Monte 14 oz.

Mrs. James Cox in Ind-
MA PLEASER DINNERS $

on

CU GREE BEAN vel monte 3/31
ianapolis, Ore Ida 2 lb. bag

Wedn caller of Es- SHOESTRIN POTATOES 2/3) NOODLE German Village 3/31

her Wise.
Flav-o-rite 10 oz. frozen od:

. aaa Mrs. Geo. Par-.
STRAWBERRIES 3/$]

HORTA ens 6/$]

ker acme pone Sen Flav-o-rite broccoli cuts, broccli 2 MILK Bordens GAL. $1.09

Byr Penrod No tea seecu wo wnoles brussel

a
Butternut Full 14 Ib. loaf

Gnesie to celeim FROZE VEGETABLES 3/$1 L HOM STYLE BREAD 3/51

Ses SUE Be we FROZE PIZZA Lambrecht 8/$] i
ae n n&# Bi de Flav-o-rite frozen 6 oz. ig :

sea z th W oF ORA JUICE 5/31 i W REDEE FOO COUPON

M a Me Bill Coch-

|

C
T AS ROSIOL EUS IS ROME SS

Cheryl and Christy Ak- Chicken Of The Sea

ers of Kokomo spent Fri- Light Chunk
sor.

day evening withMr. and TUNA......... 2
cans oo $

Mrs. Wm. Cochran and ELF «

16 02 “dagant G BEAN 45.02 § PEAS4 & \2
Van Camp& k 5]

&quot;Folk said the min-
PORK & BEANS

overran

ister, &quot; subject of a 4 ca $
Good Valve Quartered vw. $

my sermon Bhis evening MARGARINE a

is liars. How many in
A Real Budget Stretcher

Fok,
|e

the congregation have

read the 69t chapter US. All Purpose ie in 395
Hi MARKETS &

of Matthew?
,

ello one

Nearly every hand in
.

POTATOES fee ’

snazg?

MENTONE

the audience was raised I WON GES scesisevssasivresseesseomsnrisecesenaze
EO

Open Friday night until 8 p.m.

immediately.
Florida White or Pink y Closed at 6 pm. rest of week nights

&quot;That right,& said ‘ 20 Ib. GRAPEFRUIT Closed Sundays.

His Reverence, &quo are bag ¢ t dew wedibenill eho

just the fold I want to 9 96 * p a or so v = en

There is no
church of your choice.

preach to,

69th chapter of Matthew.&qu
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By Mrs.

Mr. and Mrs. Bill

Wright of Plymouth cal-

led on Mr. and Mrs.

Maurice Haney and family
on Sunday afternoon and

later called on Mr. and

Mrs. Gerald Clinker and

Wilma. Other guests
were Mr. andMrs, Buddie

Butts and Nancy of War-

saw.

Mr, and Mrs. Don Adams
and family of Jimtown

and Mr. and Mrs. Howard
Oesch of Ft. Wayne were

Sunday dinner guests of

Mr. and Mrs. Leo ‘Adams
Monday, Mr. and Mrs.
Leo Adams called on

Gertrude Ball at

_

the
Greencroft Nursing Home

in Goshen and all went

to the home of Dr. and.
Mrs, Leslie Haney and

family of Goshen for
the day.

Mrs. Raymond Adams
and Mrs. Fred D. Haney-
spent Monday inSo. Bend

shopping.
Mr. and Mrs. Harold

Miller returned home

Sunday after spending |
several days inFlorida.

Mr. and Mrs. Con Shew-
man returned home Mon-

da evening after spend-
ing the weekend in Nassau

as guests of Ford Motor

Co. Ron and Jennifer
Shewman spent the week-
end with their grandpar-
ents, Mr. andMrs. Robt,
Heighway. Amy and Gin-

ger Heighway also were

guests of the Heighways.
Sunday evening, Mr.

and Mrs. Fred D. Haney,
Sr. were the honored

guests of a surprise
party at their home in
honor of Fred&#39 birth-

day and their wedding
anniversary. Guests

were Mr. and Mrs. Fred

Haney, Jr. and family
of Akron, Mr. and Mrs. .

Raymond Adams and fam-

ily and Mr. and Mrs.
Maurice Haney and family

and Sharlene Bose.
:

Mr. and Mrs. Elmer
Hoffman ate dinner at
Wabash Tuesday and went

to Logansport later.
Friday they were in

Plymouth,
Mr, and Mrs. Ed Creak-

baum called on Vesta
Cole at Miller&#39;s Merry
Manor of Warsaw Thurs-

day afternoon,
Mr. and Mrs. Charles

Tucker and family and
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Nel-
son and daughters of
Burket were Sunday din-

ner guests of Mary Tuck-
er. The dinner was hon-

oring JoAnn Nelson&#39;
birthday.

Mrs. Dick Boganwright,
Mrs. Jim Miller, Debra
Davis and Dorothy Enders

attended a bridal shower
for Beverly Davis at

the home of Mrs. Lemler
of Bourbon Saturday ey-

ening. Miss Davis will
become the bride of Terry

Faulkner of Warsaw,
Tara Nelson of Burket

spent Monday with her

grandmother, Mary Tuck-

er.

Mr. and Mrs. Dan Sev-

erns and family, Gayle
Lebo of Rochester and

Gary Severns of Hunting-
ton were Sunday supper
guests of Mr. and Mrs,

Ned Heighway and daugh-
ters.

‘Beaver Dam News
Con Shewman

re Orexsno

Sunday dinner guests
of Mr. and Mrs. John

Feldman and sons were

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Patt-

erson of Windfall,
A baby shower for Mrs.

Dave McGuire of Warsaw

was given in the home
of Mrs. Mitchell Tucker

Sunday afternoon. At-

tending from this area

were Sherry, Tammy and-

Cara Jo Smalley, Shir-

ley and Lori Smalley,
Minnie Smalley, Lena

Igo and Louise Tucker
of Warsaw, s

Mr. and Mrs. Mitchell
Tucker and sons spent

Monday evening with Mr.
and Mrs. Gerald Smalley
and family.

Bonnie Whittenberger,
Akron, was a guest of
the OES Monday night in

Mentone.

If a meter is a little longer than a yard,
called?

Joseph. Eugene, 8,
Mark Alan, 7, Teresa

Marie, 6, and Rebecca

Joan, 3, children of
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Hughes,
R. 1, Mentone,

Chad M., 114, Chan O.,
83, and Cheri Lynn,

eighteen months, child-

ren of Mr. and Mrs.
Charles M. Tucker, R. l,
Meritone,

Chad, 2, and Rhonda,
four months, children

of Mr. and Mrs. Wendell

Kuhn, R. 1, Akron.

Todd Aaron, 54, Scott,
Ryan, 4% and Joshua

Brandon, seven months,
sons of Mr. and Mrs.
Ellis D. Shepherd, R. 2,

Akron.

Mrs. Ellenwood
Joins S WCS

Twenty - five members
of the Silver Creek WCSC

answered roll call in

the home of Ethel Buch-

er recently, Co-hosting
were Marlyn French and

Sara French.
The Spiritual Life

Committee was in charge

&qu An Anna&q
After secret sisters

revealing themselves and

new sisters selected
for. the coming year,
Mrs. Karen Ellenwood

was welcomed as a new

member,
Next month&#39; regular

meeting will be dismis-.
sed due to the Brother-
hood sponsoring a sweet-

heart banquet.

Police Report

Robert F. Bershing,
51, Silver Lake, was

lodged in Kosciusko Co.

jail last week on a

charge of malicious

trespass in connection
with aiming a dangerous
weapon following an in-

cident at his home Tues-

day afternoon,

NOTICE
As of Tuesday, January 28, 1975

MIAMI DISPOSAL SERVICE
Is owned and operated only by

GERALD HEAGY - 893-4938

} of the. “progra entitled,
:

“h

1. How many inches to a meter?

what is the 50 yard line

2. How many miles to a kilomete: ?

How many inches to a millimeter?

How many square yard to a square mete

.
How many quarts toa liter?

6. How many pounds to a metric ton?

7. How many pounds to a kilogram?

8. How many ounces to a gram?
“™

Answers to metric quiz
Metric

meter
kilometer
millimeter

square meter

square kilometer

square decimeter

square centimeter
liter
metric ton

kilogram
gram

English

foot
inch
mile

yard
bushel

quart
pint

ounce

pound
ton

English

39.37 inches
-621 mile
-03937 inch
1.196 square yards
-386 square miles
15.5 square inches
-155 square inch
1.057 liqui quarts
2204.623 pounds
2.205 pounds
-035 ounce

Metric

.3048 meter

2.54 centimeters
1.609 kilometers
-9144 ter

35.238 liters

1.101 liters
473 liter
28.350 grams
354.59237 grams

-907 metric ton

Steven, 1, son of Mr,
and Mrs. Steven L. Hel-

ler, R. 2, Akron,

KIDNEY DANGER SIGNALS
SUCH AS BACKACHE,
GETTING UP NIGHTS

May warn of functional disorders. —

“Danger Ahead.” Help nature

FLUSH. kidne and REGULAT
passa with gentle BUKETS. Feel

GOOD again or your 59c back in

12 hours! NOW at Harris Drugs,
Akron.

WEDDIN PHOTOS
and

PORTRAITS

Fincher Photos
5B NORTH BROADWAY

PERU INDIANA 473-4328

Jo OH crPita CAMA Se ie ew ws h ce UO BGobit me ait welling csi.



If an atomic war ever
.

comes, the chances are AKRON/MENTONE NEWS
5

all menwill be cremated January 30, 1975

equal, .

We&#3 Going To Have Think Metric
mn

When the nation ever-

_

tually goes on the met-

tic system, alot of old

nursery rhymes, catch

phrases and proverbs may
have to be revised.

Instead of saying &q
miss is as good as a

it will be &q
miss is as good as 1,6
kilometers.&quot;

&quot;H all wool and .9
meters wide&qu will have

The basic unit of vol-

ume is the liter, which

is the volume of one

cubic decimeter. Sub-

divisions and multiples
of the liter are deriv-

ed by adding the same

prefixes to &quot;liter& as

to &quot;meter.
The basic unit of

weight is the gram,
which is the weight of

one cubic centimeter of

be inexpensive. In

fact, it is estimated

it will cost eleven

billion dollars, but in

the long run, changing
our thinking may prove
the hardest.

Lf at first you don&#3

succeed--do it the way
she told you to.

WATCH

FOR SALE

See ad next week for giant February

sale, big savings on furniture and

to substitute for &quot; water, Prefixes for sub- gooroorrrrooers, carpet.
all wool and a yard divisions aad multiples W invite you to 9

wide.&qu of the gram are the same
.

a ¢
It will sound strange as for meter and liter. come in and é I 5

for a teacher to. tell a In the metric system, ist f ¢
youngster, &#39;&#3 hide heat is measured.in de~ register for

your light under a 35- grees centigrade with , ¢
liter basket,&qu rather water freezing at 0 and

SHDER&q FURNITUR = CARPE

than &quot;Do hide your boiling at 100. Norma ¢ JEWELRY CLUB 112 West Main St.

light under a bushel.&quot body temperature is 37 717 Main Rochester 4
Ment: Indi 46539

The nurseru rhyme that degrees. 4 ¢ balpbetlee mdouieaion

tells us &quot;The was a- The change will not CeCCeeeoooooooe

crooked man and he walk-
ed a crooked mile&qu is

going to sound funny
when it comes out &quot;The

was&#39;-a crooked man and

he went a crooked 1.6
kilometers.&quot;

Gone, too, will be the

&quot;t gallon hat&qu In

its place will be a 38

liter hat, and 28.4

grams of prevention will

be worth 453.6 grams of

cure instead of &quo

ounce of prevention is

worth a pound of cure.&qu
Strange as it may

sound, our language as

well as our measurements

will be altered consid-

erably when the change
is made.

Why change?
all the

Because

other major
‘countries of the world

are on the metric syst-
em, If we want to con-

tinue to be a leader in

world trade, we are go-

ing to have to make the

change, a change actu-

ally recommended by
George Washington and
Thomas Jefferson more

than 200 years ago. The

metric systemwas legal-
ized in this country in

1966 and is now used by
scientists, pharmacists

and nutritionists.

And while our familiar

measurements work, those

who have tried metric

like it better, because

its real beauty lies in

its simplicity. It is

based on decimals, Like

our monetary system, in

which ten of any unit

of measure are equal to

one of the next largest
unit. For example: ten

cents equal one dime;
ten dimes equal one col-

lar.
The basic unit of

length is the meter, If

we want to work with

smaller units of length,
the meter is subdivided

Ford breaks thing wide open...

O-nonsense

cash rebates
up to’500
on America’s best-
line- of smal cars:

$500 on 75 Mustang II Ghia
$500 on’75 Mustan II Mach I

$300 on’75 Mustan II hardto
$300 0n’75 Mustan II 2+2

$200 on any &q Pinto
$200 on any &q Maverick

$350 on’75 SuperCa Picku
Ford means value.

: into ten equal parts .
.

‘

called decimeters. If NO NONSENSE. « No weekly cut offs. ¢ No trade-in Now mor than ever.

S, we want still smaller requirements. © No complicated details. « Just pick the one Let your Ford

=

ivi into 100 al e

Sat (ceutimek (o ¢ Then get your cash rebate directly from Ford Motor Company.

into 1,000 equal parts
e This rebate covers new ’75’s sold and delivered

units, themeter is sub-

(millimeters. For

longer distances, deci-

mal multiples of the

meter are used, of which

the most common prefix
is the kilo. Kilo means

1,000; hence one kilo-

meter equals 1,000 met-

ers.

between now and February 28. So don’t wait.

e See your local Ford Dealer now.

you want to buy or lease. « Get your Ford Dealer’s best deal.

SOUT EN MOTOR
410-11 GILEAD AVE. AKRON INDIANA

Dealer show you.
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AKRON SEVENTH GRADERS will go into a four-way tourney February 8 with a

from left: Mark Shireman,

Rhodes, Scott Tilden, Bruce Hill, Brian Simmons,

er. Middle row: Joe Harter, Dwight Shewman, Chris Kindig, Gary McKee,

Jeff Murphy. Front row:

Christine Rhoades, Cara Smalley and Ann Kline.

present for the picture.

12-0 record. Back row,

Vikin

Valley Crushes

Triton

Tippecanoe Valley end-

ed a five-game home
stand Friday night with

an impressive 87-68 vic-

tory over the Triton”

Trojans for their ninth

straight win. The tri-

umph, coupled with Whit-
ko&#3 loss to Warsaw,

left the Vikings with
the area&#39; best record
at 11-2,

Tippecanoe took con-

trol of the game early,
sparked by red-hot shoot-

ing and, once again, a

huge advantage at the
foul line. The Vikings

committed no fouls in

the first half to13 for

Triton, andinfact, did

not have a foul called

against them until the

late minutes of the

third quarter,
.

The Vikings jumped to

a 22-12 first quarter
lead and expanded it to

31-14 before Triton made
its only charge. Three

straight turnovers by
Tippecanoe and a tech-
nical against Viking
center Ryan Williams

for &quot;vibrating the back-
board&quo helped Triton to

within six at 33-27 be-

fore Tippecanoe took
control again, The
halftime score was 50-

35, but the third quart-
er was the cincher,

In the first five min-

utes of the second half

Tippecanoe scored 21

straight points. The

21-2 binge put the game
out of reach at 71-37,

The bench took over from

there and sealed off

the game at 87-68,
A speculated shoot-out

between two of the area&#39;

Cheerleaders Dina Dugan,

Dave Creighton is the team’s coach.

top scorers, Tippecanoe
Valley&#3 Ron Dittman
and Triton&#39; Terry Gan-

shorn, never developed,
Although both led their

teams inthe first half,
Ganshorn spent much of

the second half unable

to hit and Dittman spent
much of the half on the
bench, Dittman led Tip-
pecanoe Valley with 23,
followed by Phil Adams

with 14 and John Lash
with 12. Jim Johnson

added 11 and Ryan Wil-

liams, 9, as Tippecanoe&#39
starters outscored

Triton&#39;s entire team

with 69, The key was

a 55% shooting mark and
a 17-6 free throw ad-

vantage,
Tippecanoe&#39; JV had

to rally froma halftime
deficit to win their

13th straight, 47-44,
Triton 12 23 10 23-68

TVHS 22 28 25 12-87

Batten Demonstrates

Dogs ToLions

Ron Battenwas assist-

ed by Rick Flenar Wed-

nesday night when he

demonstrated the capa-
bilities of dogs train-

ed for personal pro-
tection at a dinner

meeting of the Mentone

Lions Club,
Monarch awards were

presented to George
Black and Artley Cull-

“um, both 35 years; Ken-

neth Romine, 25 years;

Wymond Wilson, 15, and

James Manwaring, 10.
Plans for the March

22 whole hog sausage
sale were discussed.

The next meeting will
be ladies night on Feb-

ruary 5,

Mike Coplen, Bob Moy-

The Mentone Jr. High
eighth grade basketball
team won its second

tournament in as many
weeks Saturday at the
Akron tourney. The host

team claimed third.
In the opening game,

Akron succumbed to pow-
erful Pierceton, 66-38,
Scott Tilden with 16

and Darrell Thomas with
14 led Akron,

In the second game,
Mentone simashed - South

Whitley 44-20, paced by
David Bornmann&#39;s 15

points.
The consolation game

was won by Akron as the

Flyers rallied from an

8-point deficit to top
Whitley, 33-28, led by
Scott Tilden&#39;s 17 points,

In the championship,
Mentone edged Pierceton

in. a barnburner, 43-41.
Trailing, 28-21 at half-

time. Coach Jerry Eat-
Chuck Arnett, David on&#3 Bulldogs came out

pressing and made up
the difference A lon

Crystal McConkey, :

°

p
ong

Bernard Rudd was not Jump shot by William
Fields with three sec-

Mentone Captures Akron Tourney:
onds “left won it for

Mentone. Fields
—

led

the Bulldogs with 16 and

Jeff Pritchard added 14

points.

Broom Polo Matc
Set Sunday

A broom polo match at

2 p.m. Sunday will pair
the Marshall Co, team,

subject of a recent NEWS

feature article, with

Reese&#39; Wildcats of Ply-
mouth.

The match will be in

the heated arena of Dod-

son&#3 D and W Stables, .

which is located on 12th

B Road, one mile east

of US 31 or seven miles

west of Bourbon.

Winning isn&#39 every-
thing, but losing is no-

thing.

Nothing restores a

man&#3 faith in the fut-

ure like a seed catalog
in full color.

AKRON EIGHTH GRADE who participated inthe home tourney last week are,

back row, from left: Bryan Mappin, manager; Maurice Lewis, Chuck Bus-

sard, Steve Studebaker, Chris Baker, Mike Porter, Rodney Stavedahl

Darrell Thomas, Coach Bill Ruppel. Middle row

Kevin Deardorff, David McNeeley, Randy Shafer

Manager Dean Stinson,

Tim Leiter, Kent Adams,

Lee Dittman, Manager Stephanie Stewart. Front row: Cheerleaders Peggy

Parker, Lori Smalley, Gary Gearhart, Pam Hopkins, Debb Zimmerman, Barb

Pratt.

WINTER SAL
SAVE 20% 10 50%

Sleeveless, Cardigan, Pullovers

Reg. $11.95 to $15.99

MEN’S SWEATER $5.99 to $12.78
Cords, Wools, Blends, reg. $6 to $16

MEN&# SPORT SHIRTS $3 to $12.78

Crews, Collars, Turtles, Shawls,

Reg. $5 to $10.50 &gt;

MEN&# KNIT SHIRTS $2.99 to $8.40

Furs, Cords, Knits, Reg. $2.25 to $7.99

MEN&# HATS sare ericen $1.18 to $6.38

Caps at sale prices

Sportswear at 20% to 50% off

COOPER
YOUR BONUS STORE

Mentone

Open Friday evenings

Boys’

DEPT.

STORE

Sou

Feb

7:4

Sy!

Akr

Feb

6:3

Pie

Akron 7th Grade

1:

MARRIAGE LICENSE

Richard Thornton and
Diana Kreighbaum, both

of Akron, recently ap-
plied foramarriage li-

cense in the Fulton Co,
clerk&#39;s office,

Recently applying for

marriage licenses in the
Kosciusko Co. clerk&#39;s
office were Harles Hugh-

es and Cherly Kay Hugh-
es, bothof Silver Lake,
and Terry Kent Faulkner,
R. 2, Warsaw, and Bev-

erly Ann Davis, Mentone.

Losers

00

February

Akron

9:0U0

So. WI

Plymou

10:15

Argos



“Dittman Leads Viking Past Braves

Tippecanoe Valley had

an off night Saturday
at Maconaquah in their

first road game ina

month, but some sharp
shooting by senior for-

ward Ron Dittman offset

29. turnovers and cold

shooting elsewhere as

the Vikings ran their

winning streak to ten

games, The 73-61 vic-

tory upped the Vikings&#
slate to 12-2.

Dittman scored 42

points, hitting 16 of

29 shots and adding 10

no other Viking scored
in double figures. Al-

though Phil Adams and

Ryan Williams scored

eight each.
The Tippecanoe Valley

B-team played a similar

game and opened a close

game up in the fourth

quarter to win a foul-

played game, 57-42, for
number 14 in a row.

Greg Kindig and Paul
Howard scored nine points

apiece.
Maconaquah 10 1719 15-61

TVHS 16 20 14 23-73

ite ging porn sch

free throws, but his

teammates couldn&#39;t hit
UCU

‘and everyone took part
in the scramble for

loose balls as a total

of 58 errors were com-

mitted in the game.
The bundle - of - bumbles

was brought about by
Maconaquah&#3 rough ball-

hawking defense, and

the officials often let

it get out of hand as

the contest took on the

aspects of a roller der-

AKRON /MENTONE NEWS

January 30, 1975

TWICE CHAMPIONS, Mentone eighth graders strike a happy pose after win-

ning Saturday’s four-way tourney at Akron, a victory that followed by
one week. the championship they won in the Mentone tourney. Back row,

from left: Chuck Rockhill, Tony Swanson, Bill Fields, Tony Rickel, Doug

Clampitt, TimStokes. Front row: Tony Miller, David Bornmann, John Ward,

Daryl Peters, Scott Waddle, Kerry Goshert. Absent were Chuck Hurd, Jeff by match.
H

Pritchard, Allen Utter, Brent Rutherford and Steve Holloway. Jerry Eat- Althoweh the Viki
omes are

on, shown with the team, is coach.
’ e Spy eens? accident-

:

,
E

: never trailed, the game
7 7

was not decided until

North Webster Camelot Junior High Invitational Tourney.
|

the closing minutes. prone.

“eee

oe Tippecanoe led 16-10 at COULD You

Feb. 3 - the end of the first AFFORD A

6:30 p.m.
. quarter and 36-27 at MAJOR LOSS?

halftime, and it would
Wakarusa have been closer if not

for a long Mike Murphy
basket. at the ‘buzzer. needs adequate protec-
Dittman had compiled 20 tion too!

4

Your home shelters and

Protects you, but it

South Whitley
SF points at intermission. {t could burn, be blown

teh. 3
The Tippecanoe lead away or robbed.

1:45 pom.
fluctuated between three

Rebuilding costs have
and ten points through- skyrocketed! A home

Syracuse
/

out the second half, but built for $20,000 five

the Vikings could not years ago could cost

Feb. 12
administer a knockout $27,000 today! Be safe!

Akron
7:30 p.m.

punch as turnovers, cold
.

shooting, and sluggish- KRO INSURANCE
Feb. 5 ness stifled every at- C 102 &a Rochester St.

6:30 p.m.
:

tempt at a scoring blitz. ; KRON, INDIANA
The final margin of 12 893-4231

was achieved when the

Feb. 10
Braves got desperate at

7:45 p.m.
the end and set up the

Vikings with a number
of fast breaks,

After Dittman&#39;s 42,

Pierceton

representing

Undiana Farmers.
MUTUAL INSURANCE

Milford

Feb. 5

7:45 p.m.

Mentone

Sale O All Stock

SWYGAR FURNITUR
AKRON, INDIANA

on 7th Grade 4-Way Tourne
February 8, 1975
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9:0 A.M. eeres e JANUARY 31 - FEBRUARY | e

a
Winners e 9:00 A.M. to 8:00 P.M. e

3:15
° e

0 Plymouth
“

Champions : ALL SOFAS...
0.0... eee ee

$100 OFF e

{tots am. \  GLASSWARE.............2..000. m
ae

50 to 75% OFF
augos

:

x e CHAIRS RECLINERS...................-0-. 20% OFF e
,

qocenseansonsansnono : OCCASIONAL TABLES..............
0.00. e eee

20% OFF e

i REBUILDING

:

9 LAMS.................0....2.
00000.

20 to 50% ofr

40

SERVICE
$

: a ‘ JASPER ORGAN DESK.............. reg. $439.95 $100 OFF e

R&am REFRIGERATION] @ Starters e BEAN BAGS..............-.0--. Reg. $29.95 $24.95 :
. .

?@ Generators e PICTURES & WALL HANGINGS........... 20 to 50% OFF eTV

-

Stereo

-

Washer
‘ @ Engines e e

Dryer -Range Service|
LLILAND

e
VINYL TOY CHESTS............. Reg. $21.95 $15.00

:

Residential Wiring

|

GI
ren

e TEDDY BEAR ROCKERS........... kee. $19.95 $13.00 e

iM

e UTILITY CABINETS..................002. $20.00 OFF e
Bourbon 342-7685

|
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Burkhardt

Aaron James Burkhardt
was stillborn to James

and Delores Burton Burk-

hardt, 7705 Hessen Cas-

sel St., Ft. Wayne, Jan.

23 at Parkview hospital,
Ft. Wayne.

The parents are form-

er Akron residents and

both graduated from Ak-

ron High School,

Surviving with
,

the

parents are the matern-

al grandmother, Mrs.
Lawrence Rainwater, Bos-

well; paternal grand-
parents, Mr. and Mrs.

Richard Burkhardt, Col-

umbia, Mo., and patern-
al great-grandparents,
Mrs. Arthur Burkhardt

and Mrs. Ivan Amos, both

of Lafayette.
Graveside services

were conducted Saturday
morning» at the Akron

cemetery. The Rev.

Claude Fawns officiated

and the Haupert funeral

home was in charge of

arrangements.

Harris
Funeral services for

Margaret E. Harris, 75,
Francesville, formerly

of Warsaw, were conduct-

ed Friday at King Memor-

ial Home, Mentone, with

the Rev. Hans Boehring-
er, Valparaiso, offici-

ating. Burial was in

the Mentone cemetery.
Mrs. Harris died Tues-

day night at Rensselaer

hospital.
Born Feb. 13, 1899 at

Denham, she was the dau-

ghter of William and

Julia Panzer Skibbe.

She married Joseph Har-

ris in 1919 and he pre-
ceded her in death in

1962. She was a member

of Faith Memorial Luth-

eranChurch, Valparaiso,
Surviving are four

sons, Harold Harris, of

Woodland, Calif., Ken-

neth Harris,, Stuart,
Fla., Edwin Harris, of

Francesville, Richard

Harris, Monroe, Mi.; a

daughter, Marjory Kiger,
Warsaw; three brothers,
Edward Skibbe, of Bass

Lake, Louis Skibbe, of

Knox, Arthur Skibbe, of

Chicago; 12 grandchild-
ren and four great-grand-

children,

e

oe
oa é 4

Heather Marie, five

months, daughter of Mr.
and Mrs. Dale Craft,
Akron,

SAVINGS and SECURITY

GO TOGETHER

ae

FARMERS STATE BANK

Mentone, Indiana

Since 1892

McSherry
Clancie L. McSherry,

81, Mentone, a retired

farmer and former owner

of a resort on Pales-

tine Lake, died Jan. 22

at Miller&#39;s Merry Manor

in Warsaw. He had been

in failing health for

several years.
Son. of Frederick and

Dora Tucker McSherry,
he was born Oct. 12,
1893 in -Kosciusko Co,
and had resided in the

Palestine-Mentone area
all his life. His mar-

riage to the former/Car-
ol Kelley \was May 2,
1918 in Mentone. She

preceded him in death

in 1972.
He was a member of the

Mentone Church of Christ.

Surviving are one dau-

ghter, Mrs. Merlyn (Eliz-
abeth Ann) Holt, R. 5,
Warsaw; three brothers,
Charles McSherry, Wil-

bur McSherry, both of

Claypool, and John Mc-

Sherry, Knox; four sis-

ters, Mary McSherry, of

Claypool, Edith Magnus-
on, Elkhart, Kathryn
Simpson, Ann Arbor, Mi.,

and Dorothy Brink, of

Clearwater, Fla., and

two grandsons.
Services were conduct-

ed Saturday at King Me-

morial Home, Mentone,
with * Brother Delois

White of the Warsaw

Church of Christ offic-

iating. Burial was in

the Palestine cemetery.

By Mrs.

Mr. and Mrs. Mel Hib-

schman, Oscar Peterson

of Mishawaka were Sunday
guests of Mr. and Mrs.

Bob Stout and daughters,
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Stout

and daughters were Sun-

day evening guests of

Mrs. Lavon Stout.
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey

Arthur and daughters
were Sunday dinner gue-
sts of Mabel Alderfer.

Mrs, Frank Hudson and

Mrs. Earl Butt visited

with Mr. and Mrs. R.O.
Jones of Mentone Tues-

day afternoon,

Mrs. Frank Hudson and

Mrs. Earl Butt attended

the Beaver Dam Ladies

Aid at the church Wed-

nesday afternoon.

Mrs. Dean Bammerlin,
Lisa and Jay, and Mrs.

Earl Butt spent Monday
evening with Mr. and

Mrs. Lyle Butt and child-

ren.

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey
Arthur attended a sur-

prise birthday party hon-

oring Elwood Arthur

Saturday evening in his

home. Attending were

Mr. and Mrs. Mack Mur-

phy, Don and Treassa,
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Murphy,
Mr. and Mrs. Roy Dick-

Lisa and Ronnie,
and Mrs. Dee Houn-

shell, Mr. and Mrs.

Fred Haney, Jr., Steve

Carithers and mother

Mrs. Carithers, Tom

Shaffer, Joey Madeford,
Mrs. Elwood Arthur, Mrs.

Summit News
Harvey Arthur

, r IN

K court
Phyllis J. Payne, R.

1, Mentone, has filed a

petition in Kosciusko

Circuit Court for dis-

solution of her marri-

age to Stephen M, Payne
of R. 2, Pierceton. The

couple was married Apr.
20, 1967, separated Nov.

1, 1974, and have two

children.
Ronnie L. Daugherty,

20, Mentone, pleaded in-

nocent in Fulton circuit

court Thursday. of two

criminal charges and re-

quested» a change of

judge. He .is charged
with possession of mar-

ijuana and fleeing a po-
lice officer on Nov. 28

in Rochester, Judge
Wendell Tombaugh grant-

ed the venue from judge.
Daugherty is now free

on bond.

Steve Ault, R. 2, Ak-

ron, failed to appear
in Warsaw City Court on

charges of public intox-

ication, furnishing al-

cholic beverages toa

minor and fleeing a po-
lice officer.

Most of us don&#3 know

what we want, but we&#39;

pretty sure we don&#39
have it.

Knowledge never becomes

.
second-handed,

less of how many
it is used,

regard-
times

Richard Wood

and Mrs.

.

Lyle Butt and children
and Jay Bammerlin were

Sunday dinner guests of

and Mr.
David Zartman.

Mrs. Earl Butt.

Mr. and Mrs. Dean Bam-

merlin and family -.enter-

tained Sunday afternoon

in their home in honor

of January birthdays.
Attending were Mr. and

Mrs. Don Reed of Ply-
mouth, Mr. and Mrs.

Clair Reed, Dale Bamm-

erlin, Stan and Carol
of Mexico, Mr. and Mrs.

Robt, Bammerlin, Mr.

and Mrs. Gary Rensberg-
er, Lyle Butt, Troy,
Danny and Jill, and Mrs.

Earl Butt,

Party. Honors Cullums

Mr. and Mrs. Artley
Cullum, Mentone, recent-

ly retired after almost

40 years in the newspap-

er business, were guests
of honor at a surprise
party Thursday evening

at Amish Acres, Nappan-
ee, Thirty relatives,
close friends, business

acquaintances and

=

em-

ployees were present,
Mrs. Cullum received an

orchid corsage and Mr.

Cullum was given a car-

nation boutonniere,.

They were also present-
ed a three-piece set of

luggage.
The evening was spent

socially with a few of

the guests making fit-

ting remarks in honor

of the occasion,

A person who has time

to waste usually spends
it on someone who hasn&#39;

After-tistening to sev-

eral eyewitnesses.to.an
accident, we sometimes

doubt history. :

shere

THOM PSON FEED & GRAIN
AKRON 893-7013

ALFALFA

and

GRASS SEEDS

NORTHRUP KING SEEDS

AVAILABLE AT

your children.

to start saving

GMa aa DL La DL aa aaa a.

SOOO Oe eT aw asa saw aa as:W MAKE AN ENGAGEMENT with us to open

a savings account for yourself and

Thrift

virtue that makes dreams of travel

and security come true.

is NOW and regularly

from each paycheck.

ings account today.

Farmers State

MENTONE INDIANA

MEMBER F.D.1.C.
Serving a Progressive Community Since 1892

BLU TAG SAL
ALL PANELING
10 AND MOR

OF |
e

-

SOME ODDS & ENDS OF PANELING -

BIG SAVINGS... ..MUST GO!

AL ARMSTRONG CEILING TILE

10 DISCOUN
ALL BATHROOM VANITIES -

10 DISCOU
UY NOW AND SAVES $$ $

y

iB

Fansler Lumber Compa
R.R. 2, ROCHESTER. INDIANA 46975

PHONE 223-2151
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By Mrs.

Sunday dinner guests
of Lillie Pence were Mr,
and Mrs. Raymond Pence
and Mr. and Mrs. Dick
Pence, Mandy and Jordan

of Warsaw.
Mr. and Mrs, Ross Stout

returned home Thursday,
Mrs. Stout spent the
time with Dr. and Mrs.
Eldred Stout at Tipton
while Mr. Stout under-
went eye surgery at Ko-
komo.

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Har-

shbarger and daughter
of Lansing, Ill. spent
the weekend with Mr.
and Mrs, Gilbert Harsh-
barger. Douglas return-

ed home with his parents
after spending the week

with his grandparents.
Mr. and Mrs, Merl Fit-

ton called on Mr. and
Mrs. Elmer Shoemaker
Sunday.

Mrs. Percy Ring spent
Thursday in Claypool
with Mr. and Mrs. Ed
Kreis.

Mr. and Mrs. TomKreig-
er and Jimmy of Lansing,

Ill. spent the weekend
with Mr. and Mrs, Gil-
bert Harshbarger.

A lesson on nutrition-
al snacks given by Mrs.
John Kerlin highlighted
the Ladies of the Lake
Home Economics Club at

the home of Mrs. John
Teeter. Each member
mentioned a current e-

vent for roll call re-

sponse. Refreshments
were served to Mrs. J.

C. Grubb, Mrs. Elmer

Shoemaker, Mrs. N. E.
Lee, Mrs. John Kerlin,
Mrs. Carlton Mendenhall,
Mrs. Ed See, Mrs. Devon

Shipley, Mrs. Carl Ship-
ley, Mrs. Lowell Zile

and Louise Jontz.
Mr. and Mrs, Emra

Stookey and Mr. and Mrs,
Max Anglin of Leesburg

were Friday supper gue-
sts of Mr. and Mrs.
Harvey Anglin.

Mrs. Gilbert Harsh-

barger and grandson Doug=
las called on Mr. and

Mrs. Elmer Shoemaker

Thursday afternoon,

Mr. and Mrs, J. D.
Leiter called on Mrs.

Jesse Hughes at the ELk-
hart General Hospital
Wednesday. Mrs. Hughes

underwent back surgery
Thursday.

Mrs. Elmer Shoemaker

called on Mr. and Mrs.
Vernon Nelson Saturday.

Sunday callers of
Tressie Haney in cele-
bration of her 86th bir-

thday were Mrs. Percy
Ring, Mrs. Walter Hines,
Mr. andMrs, Frank Drud-

ge, Mrs. Paul Sittler,
Mrs. Eldon Rager, Ruth

Tucker, Jessie Beem, Mr.
and Mrs. Lowell Zile,
Mrs. J.C. Grubb, Mr.
and Mrs. Estil Franks,

READY MIX CONCRETE

MORRY& READY MIX

Phone 893-4860

R.R. 2, Rochester

ilve La
Mary Shoemaker

-Mr. and Mrs,

a

News

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Han-

ey, Mr. and Mrs. Austin
Neher and Mr. and Mrs.
John Conley and family

of Warsaw.
Mrs. Chas. Surland of

Terre Haute spent a few

days with Mrs. J.C.
Grubb.

Leonard Reed, Twelve

Mile, spent Wednesday
with Mr, andMrs, Ernest

Brooks.
Mr. and Mrs. Merl Mon-

tel and daughter of
Pierceton were Sunday

dinner guests of Mr.
and Mrs, Truman Enyart.

The Silver Lake Fire

Dept. was summoned to

the mobile home of Mrs.
Tom Conley which .was

gutted by fire Tuesday.
Mr. andMrs. Roy Bech-

telheimer and Mrs.. Jesse

Lynch called at the Lynn
Oliver home in Warsaw.

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth
Kerlin returned home af-

ter vacationing in Flor-
ida.

|

Mr. and Mrs. Wayne
Herendéen and family

and Mr. and Mrs. Monte

Florey and son of War-

saw called on Thelma
Parker Sunday.

Mrs. Maynard Young of
Elkhart and Dorothy Young
called on Mrs. Jesse

Lynch Tuesday.
Mr. and Mrs. N.E. Lee

spent Friday in Roanoke.

Mr.- and Mrs. J. D.
Leiter called on their

daughter Mrs. Jesse

Hughes at the Elkhart
General Hospital Monday

where Mrs. Hughes is

improving slowly.
Mrs. Russell Kerlin

called at the Ted Kerlin
and Kenneth Kerlin homes

Sunday afternoon,
Callers of Rachel

Flohr this week were

Fanchon Kline, Mrs. Lewis

Jacobs, Mrs, Dan Can-

trell and son Keith of

Kalpsville, Pa., Mr.
and Mrs. Keith Flohr of

Olney, I11., Mr. and
Mrs. Richard Miller and

sons of Ft. Wayne, Joann
Flohr of Ft, Wayne and

Mr. and Mrs, Walter

Rogers and sons,

Mrs. Maynard Young of
Elkhart called on Dorothy

Young Tuesday.
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth

Renicker called on Mrs.
Jesse Lynch Wednesday.

A carry-in supper at

the home of Mr. and Mrs,
Bill Jagger highlighted

the meeting of the B-

Natural class of the
West Eel River Church

Sunday evening. Attend-

ing were Mr. and Mrs.
Joe Bontrager, Mr. and

Mrs. Jim Hettler, Mr.
and Mrs. Robert Frantz,

Truman En-

yeart, Mr. and Mrs, John

Yoder, Mr. and Mrs. Paul

Rife, Rev. and Mrs. Mer-
edith Rogers, Mr, and

Mrs, Henry Morrison,
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Gall-

espie, Lewis Frey and
the hostesses,

Listen To

METHODIST
HOUR

7:15 a.m. Sunday
WRSW-AM

Sponsored by local people

Twi Sisters Married In Double Ceremony
Sharon Lyn Lytle be-

came the bride of Terry
Lee Tomlinson and her

twin sister, Sheryl Lee,
became the bride of
Walter E. Ruegner in a

double wedding ceremony
January 11 in the Akron

Church of God.
The Rev. J. D. Thoma-

son officiated at the

twin double-ring cere-

mony. Organist was Mrs.
Gerald Doub, Silver

Lake. Kris Doub, also

of Silver Lake, played
a trumpet solo,

Parents of the couples
are Mr. and Mrs. Vance

Lytle, Akron; Mr. and

Mrs. Howard -Tomlinson,
Roann, and Mr. and Mrs.

Wilhelm Ruegner, Grand

Rapids, Mich,
Mrs. Randall Lytle,

Warsaw, was matron of

honor for her sisters=

in—law. Brid e smaids

were Kimra Doub, Silver

Lake; Sandra Gearhart,
Macy, and Barbara Rueg-
ner, Grand Rapids, Mi.
Laurie Tomlinson of Ro-

ann was flower girl and
John Kettler of Wauke-

sha, Wisc., was ring
bearer. Mrs. Gene Tom-

linson, Roann, and Mrs,
Donald Colbert, Warsaw,

attended the guest reg-
isters,

Mr. Tomlinson was at-

tended by Gene Tomlin-

son, Roann, as best man

while Mr. Ruegner was

attended by Tom Kosten,
Grand Rapids, Mich. The

groomsmen were Randall

Lytle, Warsaw, and Mike

McManama, Warsaw. Ush-

ers were Bruce Tomlin-

son, Kris Doub, Kraig
Doub and Rex Bailey.

A reception in the so-

cial rooms of the church

Qk AR BA
916 FRANKLIN ST.

ROCHESTER, IND. 4“HOTOG
WEDCING-PORTRAIT-COMMERCIAL

PHONE 223-2833

followed

table
tiered wedding

glass ornaments.
The sisters are both

graduates of Akron High
School. Mr. Tomlinson

is a graduate of North-
field High School and

Mr.
a graduate

(Mich, ) High
School and United Elec-

Purdue University.
Ruegner is

of Union

tronics Institute at

Grand Rapids,
The Tomlinsons will

reside at R. 7, Warsaw,

Rogers Wins

Pinewood Derby
Timothy Rogers, seven-

year-old son of Mr. and

Mrs, Walter Rogers Jr.,
Silver Lake, took first

place during the Cub

Scout Pinewood Derby
last week at the Silver

Lake Lions Club build-

ing. He also received
first for having the

best looking -car and

was awarded atrophy for
first place and a rib-

bon and medal for the
best looking car.

Other winners were Br-

ian-Spratt, second, and
Brad Spratt, third, sons

of Mr. and Mrs. Wayne
Spratt. Their father

is the Cub leader.
The three winners will

enter their cars ina

regional competition at

a future date,

Police Report
Joyce Ann Timmerman,

28, Silver Lake, was re-

cently booked at the
Kosciusko Co,,, jail on

charges of public in-s

toxication and, disgrder-
tyiconduct.

—

the ceremony.
Highlighting the serving

were twin three-
cakes

topped with hand-blown

FOLEY’S
JEWELERS

ROCHESTER.
_

for

Wittnauer Watches

Be sure the paint
youre buy is...

FULLER-OBRIEN

td h) 8 UL eR

and the Ruegners will
live at 108 No. Park, Akron
Warsaw.

TINKEY.

Akron

INSURANCE & REAL ESTATE

Phone 893-4713

139 East Main
a &lt;&lt; a &lt;&lt;

oe
SAL

Save up to 40-50%

SPORT COATS AND SUITS

SLACKS AND DRESS JEANS

SHIRTS AND SWEATERS

ACCESSORIES

Synir Sho
MEN ano BOYS WEAR

North Manchester
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What’s At Th Cente |

What is it that may make one person’s countenance shine and

glow with) confidence,
another’s may reflect

though the two be associ

ood will, kindliness and contentment while

itterness, cynicism and resentment—even

ated in the same endeavor, labor or profes-
sion, and even though they be cast in the same environment?

Perhaps a look at what the motivating center is like will reveal

the answer. If the center hole of a record, upon which a beautiful

piece of music is recorded, be moved ever so little the new center will

cause the record player to give forth hideous noises instead of the

beautiful music intended and which would have been reproduced had

the proper center been used.

The center of the life of the person with the glowing counten-

His life is therefore in tune and harmonious.

The other-person has crowded out the proper center and moved in its
ance is his Creator.

place selfish desires.

A church in the life of any person will help
proper center.

rovide the true and

Select one and attend it regularly.

Sonoco Products

Company

AKRON, INDIANA

Akron Exchange

State Bank

AKRON

The bank that cares about you.

Pike Lumber Co., Inc.

AKRON

QUALITY HARDWOODS &#

Thompson
Feed and Grain

AKRON

CUSTOM GRINDING

FEEDS and SEEDS

Norman

Implement Sales

CLE DAINE, OWNER

NEW IDEA FARM EQUIPMENT

SALES — SERVICE — PARTS

GILEAD, INDIANA

Phone Akron 893-4360

Arthur’s Service

ARCO PRODUCTS

Motor Tune Up - Brake Repair

Mufflers - Tail Pipes - Tires

Batteries

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-4421

The

_

liveliest,

most carefree

cars come

from Ford

Kerlin Motors

Akron Foundry, Inc.

GREY IRON CASTINGS

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-7133

Wade

DISTRIBUTOR OF

Holloway

MOBIL OIL PRODUCTS

AKRON, INDIANA

{ Fran o co., Inc
|

893-4733 |

Phone 893-4654
AKRON

SILVER LAKE
;

:

L429 “

Doering
S Crai

A Radio & Television
Welding and Mfg.,

The 8 E Inc. —_

e R C A COLOR TV
; .

” WHIRLPOOL APPLIANCES
Welding and Prefabrication

Steel Sales

AKRON ROCHESTER MENTONE Ph. 353-5812

893-4641 223-6112

First Federal

Savings and Loan

Association
of Fulton Co.

NINTH AT MONROE

ROCHESTER

Where you save

does make a difference.

South End Motors

Ralph and Con Shewman

“YOUR FRIENDLY FORD

DEALERS”

AKRON, INDIANA

Phone 893-4821

Lee Norris Grain Co.

BNW Industries, Inc.

Belt-O-Matic: Grain Dryers

Manufacture and Sell

RR. 1, Mentone Ph, 353-4581

Snipes Mobile

Feed Service

COMPLETE “ON THE FARM”

FEED SERVICE

MASTER MIX FEEDS

ROUTE 25, 1 MILE WEST OF

TALMA

Ph. Rochester 223-6159

Winter ‘Wonder land

Theme Highlights
OE Meeting

Worthy matrons and pa-
*

trons of District 20

were honored guests at

arecent meeting of Men-

tone Order of Eastern

Star Chapter 331. Snow-

men decorated the meet-

ing roominkeeping with

a winter wonder Land

theme.
Guests were welcomed

by Mary Tucker, worthy
matron,

Special guests were

Suzanne Lisor, associ-

ate grand conductress,
and Betty Rhoda, deputy
from District 20. Also

introduced from the

floor were Marie Good-

win and Frances Marsh-

all, grand representa-
tives, 12 worthy mat*

rons, three worthy pa-
trons and Ethel Walters,

widow of the late Ray
E. Walters, past grand

patron of District 20.
Bonnie Whittenberger

gave a program on memo-

ries following the cha-

pter closing. She relat-

ed. highlights of her own

girlhood and funny ex-

periences young people
can go through, display-
ing antiques that illus-

trated some of her stor-

ies. Songs honoring the

guests and the Rhoda

Runners of District 20

were included in her

repertoire. She con-

cluded by emphasizing
everyone is making mem-

ories for someone each

day of their lives and

added that with all these

things, the necessary
ingredient is Love. She

ended with the song,
&quot;Col It Love.&qu

A salad bar was serv-

ed in the dining room,
which was decorated with

snow women favors. In

lieu of gifts the chap-
ter sent an extra dona-

tion to the Pot of Gold

Project of Grand Chap-
ter.

The next meeting will
be February 3, Members

are reminded this is

the first meeting of the

month, Officers will
be elected. Present

officers urge everyon?2
interested in the sur+

vival of the chapter to

attend,

Named To M

Dean&#3 List
Four area students

were among those listed

on the Dean&#3 list of
honor students for the
fall term at Manchester

College. The list is

composed of students

completing three or more

courses whose grade for
the term places them in

approximately the upper
ten percent of their re-

spective classes,
The students are Regan

Richardson Fetrow, R.2,
Rochester, an Akron High
School graduate who is

majoring in secondary
teaching; Sue Figert,

R. 1, Silver Lake, a

sociology major; Michael

Howard, R,. 2, Silver

Lake, a biology major,
and Norman Hudson, R.l,

Silver Lake, a pre-med
student.
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BUUNITED METHODIST CHURCH
Donald E. Poyser - Pastor

Vernon Meredith -~ Adult Supt.
-Wargaret Miller - Jr. Supt.

Sun. Church School 9;30 a.m.

Worship Service 10:30 a.m.

TUES. Prayer and Share 9:30

WED. Bible Study 7:30 p.m.

_

TALMA
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Walter R. House,
Pastor

Sunday School 9:30

Worship Service 10:45
Pastor Preaching 2nd., 4th

& Sth Sundays
Special Services

Ist & 3rd Sundays

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
MENTONE

oNorman McVay, Pastor

Sunday School 9:30

Worship Service 10:30

Sunday Ewening Service

7

DU &gt;

=z = gz

Thursday Prayer Meeting
7

OLIVE BRANCH CHURCH OF GOD

Pastor - Lowell Burrus
Supt. - Lawrence See

Sunday School

Worship Service

Evenin Worship 7:30 p.m
‘TUESDA 1:30 p.m. Women’s

Bi

TUESDAY 7:3 p.m Men’s
Bible Study

THURSDAY 7:30 p.m, Prayer
Service for all ages.

MENTONE
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Rev. Walter R. House
Pastor

Worship Service 9:30 a.m.

Sunday School 10:30 a.m,

Junior Church 9:50 a

Youth Fellowship 5:30 p
Adult Bible Study 7:00 p.m.

United Methodist Women - Third

Thursday at 7:30 p.m.

Prayer and Share Groups Wed-

nesday 9:30 a.m., 7:30 p.@

i
a

O1SKO UNITED
METHODIST CHURCH

REV. KENNETH HOSTETLER
ASTOR

Frank Nordman, Supt
Deloris Thompson, Lay Leader

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Worship Service 10:30 a.m,

Prayer Meeting - Tuesd w at

7:00 p.m

CHURCH OF: CHRIST
MENTONE

Bible Classes

Worship
9:30 a.m,

10:30 a.m,

Worship 7:30 p.m,

FIRST BAPTI CHURCH OF AKRON

Rev. Ron Nelson, Pastor

Sunday School 10:00 a.m.

Morning Worship 11:00 a

Evening Worship 7:00

Bible Study, Wed 7:30 P

Youth Group, Thurs. 7:30 p.m.

BETHLEHEM BAPTIST CHURCH

9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

Sunday School

Worship Service

ATHENS
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Pastor — Rev. Wayne Johnson
Ss 8. Supt. - Rex Utter

Worship Service 9:30 a.m

Sunday School 10:30 a.m.

Youth Fellowship 6:30 p.m

THURS. Bible Study 7:00 p.m

—

NIGO BAPTIST CHURCH
Pastor —- pay JurnS pho 893-7211

Supt. — Larry Diem
Sunday School

Morning Worship
Youth Meeting
Even. Services

Prayer Meet —

Wednesday

CENTER
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Oewey R. Findley, Pastor

Silver Lake, Indiana
Phone 219~352-2188

Worship Service

Sunday School
9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

CHURC
NEWS

“Church School

OMEG CHURC
Pastor — Lee Stubblefield

Supt. — Emerson Burns

Sunday School 9:30 a.m

Missionary Service 10:30 a.m

Worship Service 11:00 a.m

Bible Study 7:30 p.m

Prayer Meeting
Thursday evening 7:30 p.m.

at the home of Paul Bowen.

Everyone Welcome.

BEAVER DAM
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

Minister - R Pet ManSuperinten Fra Cum-
erland and Mitchell Suck

9:30-10:15
10:20-11:25

Worship Services

Sunday School

LADIES AID - Wed... Feb. 19th

at 1:30 p.m. at the church

Ruth Heighway and Sherri Shew-

man are hostesses

CHILDREN AND ADULT BIBLE ST-
UDY and Youth Fellowship -

1st and 3rd Thursday even-

ings of each month at 7:30

Pem,

UNITED METHODIST WOMENS GROUP

lst Tuesday evening of each
month. at 7:30 p.m,

LAKELAND MENS GROUP - 2nd

Tuesday evening of each month

AXRON CHURC OF GO

J. D. Thomason, Pastor

Ray Bradway, Assoc. Pastor

Jerry Kindig, Supt.
Chas. Easterday, Ass&#39 Supt

~
state

Sunday School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:25 a.m.

Youth Fellowship 6:30 p.m

Evening Service 7:30 p.m

&quot;Cool In The Furnace”

ACTIVITIES

Tue., Feb 5 - Marionettes
will meet at ‘7:30 p

Thu., Feb. 7 - Choir practice
at 6:30 p.m. andBible Study
at 7:30 p.m.

AKRO CHURC O TH BRETHREN

Charles E. Zunkel, Pastor
401 Woodland Drive

North Manchester, Indiana
Phone 982-2005

9:30 a.m.

Church Worship 10:30 a.m

Sermon -

‘ That Our Witness

May Be Understood” in the

series on First Corinthias.

Music by the choir, directed

by Mrs. Clarence Mark, with

Mrs. Norman Tinkey at the or-

gan.

Wednesday ~ 7:30 p.m.
practice.

Choir

Feb. 13 - Women’s Fellowship

SILVER CREEK CHURCH O GO

Rev. George Constant, Pastor

Max VanCleave, Supt.

Church School 9:30 a.m.

Morning Worship 10:30 a.m

Junior Church 10:30 a.m.

Jr. & Sr. C.G.Y.A. 6:30 p.m.

Evening Worship 7:30 p.m.

THURSDAY EVENING SERVICES:

Prayer and

Bible Study--------- 7:00 p.m

Adult Choir

Practhcelvis
sun wwe &

8:15 p.m.

OLIVE BETHEL CHURCH OF GO

Rev. Harold Helterbridie
Pastor

Winnie Ellison, Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a

Worship Service 10:30 a

Choir Practice 6:30 p

Evening Worship 7:30 p

TUESDAY

Youth Fellowship 7:30 p.m

THURSDAY

Prayer Meeting 7:30 p.m

AKRON
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

John E. Moore, pasRandal! Leininger, a
Lead

Wayn Cumberland, st
y Supt.

Sunday School 9:30 a.m

Worship 10:30 a.m

Youth Fellowship 7:00 p.m

When a person says he
prefers the old-fashion-

ed way, he is forgetting
that «sin is the oldest

characteristic known to

man,

secretary

Engagement
Announced

Mr. and Mrs, Franklin

Jones, R.1, Silver Lake,
announce the engagement

of their daughter Vicki

Rae to David Dean Ker-

lin, sonof Kenneth Ker-

lin, R. 2, Silver Lake,
and the late Barbara

Kerlin.
A graduate of Warsaw

Community High School

and Weaver Airline Sch-

ool inKansas City, Mo.,
Miss Jones is employed

as a receptionist and
at the First

National Bank of Warsaw.

Her fiance,. a 1970

graudate of Warsaw Com-

munity High School and

a 1974 graduate of Ball

University where

he was amember of Theta

Xi fraternity, is em-

ployed at Kerlin Motor

Co., Silver Lake.
A May 10 wedding is

planned.

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

January 30, 1975
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HOME FASHIO
FAVORITES

“Pil Box
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“oh 1:37 -
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‘‘Late one evening, following a trying experi-
ence, the Lord laid on Nita’s heart the pict-

ure you find here. Its message is our daily
source of strength to continue,’’ writes Larry,

Kuhn from San Jose, Costa Rica. Kuhn and his
wife, the former Juanita Burkett, both formerly

of Akron, are in Costa Rica with their children

Neiel and Alisha completing their final trim-

ester f language study that will take them to

a mission field in Spain. They report son Neiel

has a pet parrot named Marie, more to their

liking than his former pet cockroach, and

Alisha is praying for a horse in Spain. They

may be addressed at Apartado 10240, San Jose,

Costa Rica, Central America.

APPLES
Jonathon - Red Rome - Stayman

Turley - also honey and cider

DOUD ORCHARD
2 miles north of Chile on State Road 16 & 19

Open 9-5 Monday-Saturday 1-6 Sundays

RPO OPO OP OLD OP OP ODO OPO OPO Ores

THERMOGRAVED OR GENUINE

COPPER PLATE ENGRAVED

Good taste needn&# be ex-

pensive. Our exquisite line
of Wedding Invitations

proves this. Featuring the
most elegant papers, type
faces and craftsmanship in
both the Traditional and
Modern motif. Stop in.
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FOR SALE:

FO SAL
~

FOR SALE NOTICE
_

1966 Buick, 4 door,
special, runs good, reason-

able.

893 - 4455
1/30/1¢

FOR SALE: 1973 750 Honda, ex-

cellent condition, extras,

1972 175 Honda. Call after §

pem.

353 - 4144
1/30/3¢

FOR SALE: Border Collie pups.
Four to six months old. $30.

LARRY MORFORD
Silver Lake 352-2745

1/23/2p

FREE PUPPIES,
herd.

German Shep-

MARGARET BENSON
893 - 4953

1/30/2£

FOR SALE: 1949 Chrysler, 4dr.

with low mileage, excellent

body and motor. Contact...

MRS. DOUG (Joyce) MOOR
803 E. Rochester St.

Akron, Ind. 46910

219 - 893 - 7103

1/23/2p

:
1971 Ford Torino, 2

hardtop. Contact on

week-ends.

VANCE LYTLE
Akron 893-4638

1/30/3p

CLEANINGEST carpet cleaner

you ever used, so easy too.

Get Blue Lustre. Rent el-

ectric shampooer $1.

DAY HARDWA
Akron

1/30/1e

SEE OUR COMPLETE LINE OF PHIL-
CO Television sets, portable
and consoles. color and black

and white. A TV for any room

or furniture style.

BAKE
ELECTRONICS & APPLIANCES

Mentone 353-4685

1/23/xe

INVENTORY CLEARANCE SALE- Till
March Ist. Over 120 new and
used organs and pianos. Buy

now and save.

THOMPSON MUSIC HOUS
500-506 North St.

Logansport, IN

1/30/4c

“© NEVER used anything like

it,” say users of Blue Lus—

tre carpet cleaner. Rent

electric shampocer $1

MILLER HARDWARE
Mentone

1/30/1c

SAVE 40% to 60% ON FURNITURE
all the time

uO DISCOUNT STAkro 3-4931

12/5/xe

FOR SALE: Repair for your
vehicles that won’t cost you

an arm or a leg and that will
add pleasure to your winter

driving.

LEWIS MOTORS

FOR SALE: 1966 Mustang. 26

mpg, runs good, 3-speed floor

shift, 6 cylinder, good body
and tires. Only $375.

Phone AKRON 893-7295
1/30/1¢

BIX STRIPPER - So different -

So effective - So pleasant.

DAY HARDWARE
Akron

2 1/30/1c

OFFICE FURNITURE - Filing
Cabinets - Safes

- Typewrit-
ers - Adding Machines - Cal-

culators - Sales
- Service -

Rentals.

al PER OFFI MACHINES
13

,
Rochester* wan 33 3683

_

LENNOX FURNACES
GAS, QIL, COAL; PLUMBING

FIXTURES TAPPA &
FRIGIDAIRE APPLIANCES

CUSTOM KITCHEN CABINETS

Free dqstimate gladly given
No down payment
36 months to pay

ROLLIN SMITH
‘ HEATING & PLUMBING

Corner State Roads 13 & 114
N. Manchester - Ph. 982-2248

AGRISERUM
A nonpoisonous gel plasma us-

edonseeds and plants to feed

the bacteria in the soil. Re-

sults: Crops and feed of

healthier, tastier and higher
nutritional value.

WICKLIFF SALES, INC.
Merl Kyler, Mer.

2 miles Southeast

Pierceton

Phone: 594-2665

12/12/30p

Fo SALE: Aluminum sheets 22”

35’. Nice weight to workwith 25¢ per sheet or 5 she

ets for $1.00

AKRON / MENTONE NE
Menton ron

FOR RENT: Clean one and two

bedroam mobile homes. Inquire
at 406 East Water Street

SUNSET ACRES
MOBILE HOME COURT

(Formerly Bidwell’s)
Phone AKRON 893-4505

12/6/xe

FOR RENT: Furnished apartment.
No pets or children. Calli af-

ter 4:30 p.m.

AKRON B93 - 4735
/23/RC

FOR RENT: Mobile home, 12’ x

60&# two bedroom. Located at

Riverview Trailer Park in Ro-

chester

893 - 7032

1/23/3p

WANTED ;

WANTED: Carpenter work, gen-
eral repair, shingling, new

buildings and plumbing.

FREEMAN GRUENEWALD
Mentone 353-4355 491 - 3188

1/30/1¢ 1/23/2p

&lt; |

WANTED PIANOS — Any style
FO SALE: Magnetic signs. All condition, also furniture,
sizes. As low as $12.50 per old or modern. Phone or
pair

write Mercer Sales, Celina,
¢

i

e
Pin. - -AKRON “ MENTONE NEWS Sh e828 AaheroiB®

Mentone Akron
oe

1/30/1o0t

FOR SALE; 22% x 28&quo poster
board. White on both sides

20¢ a sheet.

AKRON/ NEWS
Mentone Ak

and RV

TRAVEL TRAILERS Sth WHEEL

RV - MOTOR HOMES - MINI HOMES

BIOWELL MO HOME
SALES

Ifwedon’t have in stock what

you want, we will take you to

the factory - only 30 miles -

Large Inventory

H BIDW Phone 95
E L MADEFORD 88*sse

4 liexe

FOR SALE: Genealogy forms for

beginning and advanced family
tree climbers.

WENTONE NEWS

BUSINESS

OPPORTUNITIES

$35.00/Hundred. Plus 35%
Commission stuffing pre-—

addressed stamped envelopes
Complete details. $1.00

(Refundable) AJS Service
R. 1-68 Shiloh, Ohio 44878

1/30/1p

FOUND

FOUND; One man&#39;s wedding ring

in the parking Lot in Akron,
May claim at the Akron News

office

V/16/xe

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

January 30, 1975

REVOL BUS INES RESERVE-
for your in and out money.

Earns from date of deposit

to date of withdrawal. Go-

od for businesses and far-—

mers.

ST FEDERAL SAVINGS ANDa”
LOAN ASSOC 1ATION

Rochester,. Indiqna

2/28/xc

INCOME TAX SERVICE

Hugh Wildermuth

12/5/21p

DOES YOUR CAR HAVE YOU UP A

TREE? If your poorly-op-
erating car has you treed,

bring it in. We&#39;Ll locate

the trouble and get it--and

you--back on the road.

LEWIS MOTORS
Mentone 353-4355

1/30/1¢

SERVI
WELL DRILLING and repairing
of two, three and four inch

wells. Water systems for

sale. Fully insured.

ROY SAN S SONS
Akron ne 893-4815

SEPTIC TANK SERVICE

Fulton County’s oldest reli-

able septic tank service. New

installations. Licensed and

bonded. Call evenings.

DICK ROBISON
R.3, Rochester 223-6967

1/16/xc

WANTED: Interior painting,
wallpaper hanging, small

sign painting. Satisfaction

guaranteed.

E RICE
Mentone 853-3922

1/2/xe

COMMERCIAL REFRIGERATION CO.

Commercial, Industrial Refri-

geration. Refrigerated milk

coolers; Central air condit~

ioning units. Electronic

Answering Service

ROBERT SANER
Phone ROCHESTER 223-4577

Emergency Only 893-4610

1L1/7/12mc

TAX FILING our main work. We

are discovering more ways to

save you moncy

HUG WILDERMUTH
Akron

LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Natice is hereby given that

the School Board of the Tip-
pecanoe Valley School Corpor-
ation Fulton & Kosciusko
Counties Indiana will re-

ceive sealed bids at the of-

fice of the Superintendent of

Schools Mentone Indiana
until 9:00 A-M., ES Ton

the 13th day of February LO75:
for the purchase of school

buses complying with the spec-
1fications inconstruction and

safety and bearing a Certifi-

cate of Approval from the

School Bus Committee as ap-

proved by law and further

specifications of the School

Board of the Tippecanoe Val-

ley School Corporation

Specifications for the school

buses are on file in the Of-

fice of the Superintendent of

Schools Tippecanoe Valley
School Corporation Mentone
Indiana

The School Board reserves the

right to reject any or all

bids and in particular the

bids of bidders wha fail to

comply with the specifica-
tions of the State of Indiana

and the Tippecanoe Valley
School Board. and to waive

any irregularities in bids

Submitted in connection with

the purchase of any of the e-

quipment specified,

BY ORDER OF THE BOARO
TIPPECANOE VALLEY SCHOOL CORP.

Dr. John McKee, President

ATTEST:

Don Snipes: Secretary

1/23/2¢

RE ESTATE

FOR SALE: 65 acres. room

(4 bedrooms) modern hou
Farrowing house with 9 os

rowing crates. Barn. Well

drained fields. On SR 19,

1% miles south of Gilead,

east side of road: $42,500

FRED RESLER
382-2619

1/23/3p

FOR SALE: Two bedroom home

two blocks from Akron. Vinyl
siding, carpeting, low heat-

ing costs. Immediate posses-

sion

DON TEO893 - 469

1/16/4c

LOTS. FOR SALE
10 lots for sale, 7 of Lots

are connecting. Adjoining
Twin Lakes on SR 114, near

Disko.

CALL WABASH 563-5457

1/16/3p

DOING around $360,000 year-
ly. Good loc., on busy st-

reet in Flint, Mich. $90,000
terms. Reply to P.O. Box

286, Clio, Mich 48420.

1/30/lot

THA YOU
THANK YOU: A heartfelt thanks

forall the prayers, cards and

other deeds of kindnesses shown

me and my family while I .was

hospitalized and since ro-

turning home.

LOTTIE BAMMERLIN
/30/1p

THANK YOU: My deepest thanks

to all our friends who sent

me get well cards, birthday
cards and most of all prayers
while I was in the hospital.

God&#39;s help through your pray-

ers certainly helped me thr-

ough. God Bless you.

PAT PARKER
1/30/1c

We would Like to express our

heartfelt thanks to our many
friends for the cards, vi-

sits, prayers, and other ex~

pressions of sympathy at the

time of the illness and death

eof our beloved husband, fa~

ther and grandfather.

A very special thanks to Dr

Joe Richardson, Woodlawn

Hospital Staff, Mrs. Mary
Wright, Mrs. Ruth Walters

Mrs. Lola Vance, Mrs. Harry
Rock and Mrs. Anna McEvoy

who took such fine care of

our loved one.

Many thanks also to Rev

Thomason, Good Funeral Home,
Mrs. Dale Kreig, pall bear-

ers, Ladies af the Akron

Church of God, and the La-

dies of the Richland Center

United Methodist Church for

all their help in making our

loss easier to bear.

THE FAM OF OREN B. CONRAD
XINE CONRADcL HELEN BICK

Ed _and Barbara
HOWARD & LOIS CONRAD

Hope and Faith
BILL & BONNIE BURKETT

Brenda and Beth

1/30/1c

a

Running into debt is-
n&# so bad, It&#39 run-

ning into creditors that

DUPtS.

REAL ESTATE

FOR SALE: New, three bedroom

home, large dining and kitch-

en area, electric heat, air

conditioning and 24 car garage

on one acre wooded lot. Ten

adjoining acres of timber

tand could be purchased with

or without the house

HEN HARTMA
Akron Phone 893-7127

LARRY HOWAR
Akron Phone 893-4394

1/16/xe

REAL ESTATE

78 acres, about 4% miles so-
uthwe&#39;st of Akron. About 10

acres of timber. No buildings
except a 20 x 45’ hog build-

ing. Terms available to
qualified purchaser

bedroom ho-~. 1 Athens,
arge lot wt arage,

$5500. 5° & s

About 80 acres, 1 miles from

Akron. 75 tillable. No

house, large barn, dryer bin

and storage bin.

About 4 acres between Athens
and Akron. Three bedroom home

with new heating system and
bath. Barn and garage.

JEFFE AGE007 Main St chesterPho 223-61
oF °323 3003

LEGAL NOTICE

—

NOTICE TO BIDDERS
OF OIL AND GASOLINE

Notice is hereby given that

the School Board’of the Tip-
pecanoe Valley School Corpor-
ation, Fulton and Kosciusko
Counties, Indiana, will re-

ceive sealed bids at the of-

fice of the Superintendent of

Schools, Mentone, Indiana un-

til 9:00 A.M., E.S.T. on the

13th day of February 1975, for
the purchase of No. 2 Fuel Oil

to be delivered to the’ Burket

School, Burket, Indiana and to

the Tippecanoe Valley High
School, State Road19, Mentone,
Indiana and Gasoline tohe de-
livered to the Akron School,

Akron, Indiana, Burket School,
Burket, Indiana and Mentone

School, Mentone, Indiana

Specifications for the above

items are on file at the of-
fice of the Superintendent of

Schools, Mentone, Indiana

The School Board rcserves the

right to reject any and all

bids and to waive any irregu-
larities.inthe bids submitted

in connection with the pur-
chase of the above described
fuel

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD
TIPPECANOE VALLEY SCHOOL CORP.

Dr. John McKee, President

ATTEST:

Don Snipes: Secretary

2a fe

AKRON/MENTONE NEWS

CLASSIFIFE RATES

20 words or lees.......$1.003
More than 20 words S¢ per pord

Additional Insertions
20 words or les

+--+ B0¢
Wore than 20 worda “ per word

All ads to be paid in ad-

vance. Ad@itional billing
Pree of 25¢. wil be charged

if ads are not paid for

prior to’ pubjication.

Get Rid of

THE WHITE

ELEPHANT

with

classified ads

The News
353-3985 or

893-4433



Dennis Chizum Rev. Fred Landolt

Silver Creek Services Begin
Evangelistic services

will begin at 7:30 p.m.
tonight at the Silver

Creek Church of God and

will continue through
February 9.

The Rev. Fred Landolt
of Mt. Carroll, I1l.,
is the guest speaker,
Dennis Chizum of Misha-

waka will .lead gospel
singing.

The. Rev. George Con-

stant, pastor of the

Silver Creek Church, and

members of his congre-

gation have extended an

AKRON PIZZA

893-4528

Akron Park Board,

._

)
)

Chicken Barbec
AKRON GRADE SCHOOL

_SATURDAY, FEBRUARY [51x
SERVING 5:00 - 8:00 P.M.

Carry Out Dinners Available

ALL PROCEEDS TO AKRON PARK PROJECT

Adults $2.50 - TICKETS - 12 and under $1.50

TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM

Akron Little League
Akron Lions, Akron Exchange State Bank

or at the door

invitation
to attend.

The church is located

two miles south. and

three and one-half miles

west of Silver Lake,

to everyone

Mr. -and Mrs. Thomas

Shafer, Akron, are par-

ents of a son born re-

cently at Murphy Medical

Center, Warsaw.

Weshach

“Everyone lovés a lovér!
Show your loved ones you care with Hallmark
cards and gifts for Valentine&#39; Day, Friday,
Feb. 14. They& love you for it.

he J wa UNS
AKRON, IND.

Sounds of Truth
Return To Mentone

A repeat performance
by the Sounds of Truth,
an interdenominational

singing group from La-

fayette that impressed
local audiences last

year with their beauti-

ful numbers, has been

planned at 9:30: a.m.

Sunday, February 2 at

the Mentone United Meth-

odist Church.
The group, which is

sponsored by a Lafay-
ette Baptist Church,

consists of 50-60 young
people from junior high
to college age. They
have toured the United

States and Canada in the

bus that will bring them

to Mentone--their Great

White Hope.
The program will take

the place of the regu-
lar morning worship ser-

vice and will feature

“Hallelujah Day.&
The group will join

church members in a

carry-in dinner immedi-~

ately after the service,
The public is invited.

Church of God 2

Youth To Present
Musical Sunday

&quot;It Cool InThe Fur-

mace,& a musical des-

cribing the Biblical

story of Daniel, Nebu-

chadnezzar, Shadrach,
and Abednego,

will be presented by
Young people of the Ak-

ron Church of God Sui-

day evening at 7:30.
Charlotte Schultz will

play the role of King
Nebuchadnessar and Kathy

Kline will handle the

role of Daniel.

Patty Schultz and
Phyllis Gearhart design-

ed the scenery.

In all, there will be

about’ .25 young people
singing and playing sev-

eral rhythm instruments.
All the songs are ac-

companied by a profess-
ionally record musical

group on reel to reel

tape. Some of the song
titles include &quot;Sha

rach,&qu &quot;Jerusalem Town,&q
&qu Pays To Remember,&q
&quot;Tra- ‘Show Us The

Dream,&q and &quot; The

People Praise.&quot;
The group will sing

the opening song in the

Sunday morning service

as a preview of the to-

tal production in the

evening.
The public is invited

to attend.
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FRIDAY, JANUARY 31

Akron LTLwill meet at

7:30 p.m. inthe library
basement. All members

are urged to attend and

new members and guests
are always welcome.
There will be election

of officers.

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 5

Mentone Mothers of

World War II meeting at

1 p.m., Viola Funnell&#39;s
home.

Some people can add,
but many more can dis-

tract.
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SHOP AT

FRAN JERRY’
ROAD 19 SOUTH, MENTONE

FOR OTHER SPECIALS

“Pleasing you pleases us”

OPEN 8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Monday thru’ Friday

Saturday 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 8:30 a.m. to 12:00

CHUN LIGHT TUN star Kist 9% oz. 79¢

Wagon Trail

PEANU BUTTE 2% 1p. jar $1.19

NIBLETS COR Green Giant 4/$]

MANDARIN ORANGE Richelieu 3/89¢
Stokley and Richelieu

BARTLETT PEAR 2% can 49¢

SARA WRA Jumbo size 100° 69¢

GLA SANDWIC BAG 80 count 2/79¢

AIR FRESHENE BOMB

=

Renuzit

=

39¢

CATSUP Del Monte 14 oz. bottle 3/99¢

LIQUI DETERGEN vebrie QT. 39¢

American Beaut

POR BE 2% can 2/89¢

Hi-c
ORANG AN GRAP DRINK 46 oz. 49¢

Campbells No. can

CHICKEN NOODL SOU 3/59¢

BLUE BONNE MARGARIN
_

1b. 63¢

ROAS BEEF Hereford 12 oz. can 719

Crest Top

CU GREE BEAN 303 can 4/89¢

OHIO BOO MATCHE pac of 50 2/29¢
Richelieu 2% can

SLICED YELLO CLING PEACHE 49¢
Frozen Rich’s

WHIPPED TOPPING 10 oz. 49¢
Frozen Ore Ida

SHOESTRING POTATOES 20 oz. 47¢

KRUN BA 6 pac frozen 75¢

CHOCOLATE MILK Bordens half gallon §9¢

BUTTERMILK Bordens half gallon 69¢

BUTTERMILK Burgers QT. 29¢

INDIANA POTATOES

=

20 in. bag $1.09

ONIONS 3 1b. bag 39¢

Eckrich

SLICING BOLOGNA LB 99¢

Eckrich

Chipp Beef 45
CUBED PORK PATTIES 8 99¢

Groun Chuc I 89
Bac l 89

WE ACCEPT FOOD COUPONS
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